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�They had decided that only four men were required to stop the big car on the
narrow mountain road, hold the occu­pants at bay and remove the cash that was
stuffed into the suitcases on the floor behind the front seat. At first Merle
Bachman—who would be driving away, alone, in the blue Chevrolet with the money
locked safely in the trunk—had insisted on a fifth man. Number five would have
been stationed at the bottom of the private lane to work an inter­cept routine
in the event that someone turned off from the main highway while the robbery
was in progress. The others argued against Bachman, because the private road
to the Baglio estate supported very little traffic, especially on the morning
of a biweekly cash transfer. Also, no one wanted his share knocked to hell by
a fifth cut. Bachman clearly saw the economic sense of using a spare crew,
though he insisted there was no other wisdom behind this detail of the plan,
and he reluctantly agreed to go ahead with the job as a foursome. Now, the
darkly dressed men waited in their prearranged positions as the time for
action drew near.Upslope, the macadam roadway on which the robbery would
transpire made an abrupt appearance around a limestone outcropping, ran a
hundred yards past a lay-by on the outside where two cars could pass if they
should meet coming in opposite directions, went down for another four hundred
yards before turning a second limestone cor­ner and continuing out of sight to
the main highway. The two sharp twists beyond which nothing was visible, and
the still morning air, generated the feeling that all the rest of the world
had vanished in some unexplained catas­trophe.If you faced upslope, the left
side of the roadway was edged by a sheer stone wall slightly higher than a man
and, above that, by a thick pine forest and underbrush as green as new money.
Though the long grass at the brink of the woods stirred gently in the morning
breeze, it made no sound at all, bending down and unfolding back up again in a
graceful, mute ballet. Lying at the high corner above the first turn in the
road, stretched out in the carbon-paper shadows of the big trees, oblivious of
the dew-dampened grass and the quiet way it seemed to be reaching for him,
Jimmy Shirillo watched the Baglio mansion through a pair of high-power field
glasses. The long blades of grass had brushed Shirillo's face, leaving bright
droplets of dew sus­pended on his fair skin, his only blemishes, giving him a
vulnerable look that pointed up his youth. On the other hand, his own
professional stillness, his economy of move­ment and the intensity with which
he watched the mansion indicated the experienced professional beneath the
tender exterior.The binocular lenses were all that might have given Shirillo
away to someone looking down from the great house, but they had been tinted to
eliminate any telltale glare. Michael Tucker had thought of that, for he
thought of everything.A hundred yards below Shirillo, on the left, sitting in
the brush along the top of the stone wall, Pete Harris cra­dled an old
Thompson submachine gun, a souvenir from World War II. Harris had broken it
down, oiled it, packed it in cloth and mailed it from Paris in five packages
to his home address in the States. Back then, at the end of the war, that sort
of thing was still quite possible. He had not contemplated putting the gun to
any illegal use, or indeed to any use at all, for he thought he was finished
with war. A civilian again, he had to face his inability to hold a
nine-to-five job, and in desperation he launched his own war against the
system, against boredom and respecta­bility and enduring poverty. His
inability to fit that system did not arise out of any great sensitivity or
intelligence. Harris was only averagely perceptive. However, he was also
stubborn, very much his own man, with expensive tastes. This would have led
him into crime eventually, be­cause he was only fit to be a clerk in any other
field. He was the oldest of the four men here. At forty-eight he had ten years
on Bachman, twenty on Mike Tucker, twenty-five on the Shirillo boy, though he
didn't use his age and expe­rience to usurp power within the group as others
might have done. All he cared about was making the hit and getting the money,
and he knew Tucker was a damn fine operator.Thinking about the money, he grew
uncomfortable and shifted in the brush, stretching his long legs and working a
cramp out of his thick, muscular thighs. When the vigil first began, he
occupied himself by pulling burrs out of his clothes, his heavily callused



fingers uninjured by the sharp points. Now, though his calluses remained
inviolate, he was too nervous to fool with such minutiae, and he longed to be
on the move.On the right-hand side of the roadway, across from Harris, the
gravel berm dropped abruptly into a rock-strewn ravine that bottomed out more
than three hundred feet below. The only safe place on that side was the
fifty-yard-long lay-by where the Dodge and Chevrolet, both stolen, were now
parked facing slightly downhill. Tucker and Bachman waited there, the older
man behind the wheel of the Chevy, Tucker shielded from the lane by the bulk
of the Dodge.Bachman carried a .32-caliber pistol in a chamois shoulder
holster, as did Tucker. Unlike Tucker, however, he kept touching it, like a
savage with his talisman. With damp fingertips he traced the Crosshatch
pattern on the solid butt, lifting the whole weapon slightly out of the
holster, testing the way it fit, looking for potential snags— though he had
worn this same piece for years and knew that it wouldn't snag, ever.Though
Bachman had only the one gun, Tucker held an additional shotgun with only
seven inches of barrel; both chambers were loaded, and six spare cartridges
were dis­tributed in his jacket pockets. If Bachman had been carry­ing the
shotgun, he would have been constantly patting his pockets to be sure the
cartridges were there. Tucker, how­ever, stood quietly, moving as little as he
had to, waiting.“They should be here by now,” Bachman called through the open
window of the Chevy. He wiped a slender hand across his face, more than
covering his small, com­pressed features, pulled off something invisible—maybe
his own impatience—and shook that off his fingertips. Right now he was jumpy,
and he was talking too much, but when the time came for the job he would be
all grease and oil, as Tucker had discovered on the other three jobs they'd
worked on together.Tucker said, “Patience, Merle.” He was known for his
serenity, for maintaining a cool facade that never cracked under pressure.
Inside, though, he was all knotted up and bleeding. His stomach twisted this
way and that, as if it were an animal trapped inside of him; perspiration
gath­ered over his whole body, a symbolic film of his repressed terror.He had
not been born and raised to make his living this way, had never understood the
criminal social stratum. That he was now a success at what he did was a
testament to an almost fanatical determination to achieve what he set out to
achieve, and he was usually the undisputed leader of any group simply because
others saw and admired his single-mindedness.At the top of the slope, Jimmy
Shirillo dropped the field glasses and rolled onto his back, cupped his hands
around his mouth and shouted, “Here they come!” His voice cracked on the last
word, but everyone understood what he had said.“Go!” Tucker shouted, slamming
a flat palm down on the hood of the stolen Dodge.Bachman stopped fiddling with
the pistol cradled under his armpit and switched on the Chevrolet's engine,
revved it a few times and drove forward, blocking the road diago­nally.
Without wasting a second, smooth and fluid, he put the car in park, pulled on
the handbrake, opened his door and jumped out. He took cover at the very end
of the rear fender, where, if he saw there was going to be a collision, he
could leap to safety easily enough. As an afterthought he grasped the
grotesque Halloween mask that dangled from an elastic band around his neck and
slipped it over his head.Halloween in June, he thought. It was the wrong time
to wear a rubber mask, in this heat and humidity.On the hilltop Jimmy had
crept to the edge of the limestone outcropping, ready to jump into the lane
behind the Cadillac the moment the big car had gone by. He fumbled with his
goblin's face a moment, felt the dew on it and thought—inexplicably—that the
water was blood. Fear. Green fear, pure and simple. Angry with himself, he got
the mask in place.Down at the lay-by, behind the Dodge, Tucker became a
scarred old witch with one quick movement of his hand, grimaced at the odor of
latex that he now drew with every breath, then looked across the road at the
brush above the stone wall. Where was Harris? There. Maintaining good cover
for a city boy, blending right in with the weeds. Cradling his Thompson, his
face that of a grotesque mon­ster, he seemed twice as big and dangerous as he
had ever looked before.Tucker raised his shotgun and propped the barrel on the
fender of the Dodge, cautioning himself to stay loose. His stomach burned;



gall stung the back of his throat. Be­hind the mask he could allow himself a
wince, for none of the others would see it.The roar of the Cadillac's engine
was audible now. Tucker wondered if it was moving too fast to stop in time,
and he tried to calculate all the possible moves he could make if it slammed
into the barricade. Although the shock of the collision would delay Baglio's
men's reaction time and ease the strain of getting them firmly under control,
there was also the danger of jammed doors. And of fire. Baglio's men could
burn—but what about the money, then? The building roar of the car's engine
sounded in that moment like flames devouring stacks of crisp dollar bills.The
Cadillac came into sight.The driver was quick. He hit the brakes, slewed the
big chrome machine sideways, then let up so that he could correct a dangerous
plunge toward the precipice, brought the car to a jerking halt six feet away
from the Chevy's passenger door.Clouds of blue smoke caught up with the
Cadillac and swept past it.As planned, Pete Harris let go with a burst of
machine-gun fire, aimed well above everyone's head, before any of the others
could move toward the limousine. The shots glanced around the hillsides like a
series of hammer blows on an iron forge bed. The racket was almost certain to
be audible the length of the slopes and would draw reinforce­ments from the
mansion. In five minutes the site would be swarming with Baglio's gunmen.
Still, this was the quick­est, simplest way to let those inside the limousine
know that this was serious business, rough business, and that they were
hopelessly outgunned.When the echo died, Tucker was at the driver's win­dow,
the stubby shotgun leveled at the old man's neck. A blast from the first
barrel alone would shatter the window and fragment the chauffeur's skull
before he could com­plete any dive for the floorboards. The old bastard knew
it; he sat where he was, motionless.The other man in the front seat was Vito
Chaka, Baglio's trusted “accountant,” forty years old, slim and almost
feminine, graying at the temples. He cultivated a tiny mustache that covered a
third of his upper lip like a smudge of paint. In the 1930s he would have
driven the women wild, Tucker thought. And perhaps he still did, with the help
of his position and his bankroll. Chaka looked at him, sizing him up, then
nodded and slowly placed both hands on the padded dash in front of him, palms
turned up, everything in the open, in recognition of their
pro­fessionalism.“Get out!” Tucker said. His voice sounded thick and mean
through the slit of the rubber mouth.The chauffeur and Chaka obeyed at once.
When the two muscle types in the back seat hesitated, Jimmy Shirillo tapped on
the rear window with the barrel of his pistol. He had climbed onto the trunk
of the Caddy without making a sound, and his goblin mask seemed to grin at the
gunmen when they jumped in surprise.Shirillo was feeling good, better than he
had antici­pated he would feel, less afraid than he had been before things got
moving. He was sweating, and the full-head mask made his neck itch; but those
were minor troubles.Thirty seconds later Baglio's men were all lined up along
the driver's side of the limousine, their hands flat­tened on the roof or
hood, legs spread wide, leaning for­ward so they were off balance, heads
tucked between shoulderblades, all very neat, very classic. Only Chaka looked
sure of himself, dapper even in this humiliating pose.Bachman quickly opened
the rear door on the far side. “Three cases,” he said. No trace of his
previous anxiety remained in his voice.Jimmy Shirillo laughed
triumphantly.“Hold the celebrations,” Tucker said. “Go help him.”Bachman
lifted the heaviest suitcase and walked off toward the Chevy, severely bent by
the dragging weight. He wouldn't have been content to pick up one of the
smaller cases, of course—for the same reason that he wore high-waisted
trousers: he didn't like anyone to think of him as a small man, even though he
was a small man.Jimmy went around and got the last two bags, carried them with
little trouble, dropped them into the open trunk of the stolen Chevrolet and
slammed the lid while Bach-man scurried for the front door.“Relax,” Tucker
told the men lined against the car, though none of them had moved.No one
responded.Bachman started the Chevy, raced the engine once, shifted into
reverse, squealed backward, angling the car downhill.“Easy!” Tucker
shouted.But he didn't need to caution Merle Bachman, for the small man always



gauged the situation properly and per­formed at the optimum safe speed. He was
a good driver.Harris came off the stone wall, grunting, the sound of his heavy
breathing magnified by the mask. While Bach­man was backing the Chevy, Harris
came around to Tucker and said, “Smooth.”Again Tucker said, “Hold the
celebrations.”Bachman put the Chevy in gear, touched the gas lightly and
started downhill toward the second curve, shimmering curtains of heat rising
from the roof and trunk of the car.“Get the Dodge,” Tucker ordered
Shirillo.The boy went after it.Pete Harris was the only one still watching the
Chevy, thinking about all that money in the trunk, thinking about retirement,
and he was the first to see that it was going to go sour. “Oh, shit!” he
said.He had not even finished the exclamation when Tucker heard the hot cry of
the Chevrolet's brakes and whirled around to see what had gone
wrong.Everything had gone wrong.Before Bachman had covered little more than
half the distance to the bottom curve, a Cadillac had rounded the limestone
down there, coming up. It was a match for the Caddy they had just hit, and it
was moving too fast, much too fast for these road conditions. The driver
pulled the wheel hard to the left and tried to run the bank; that was
hopeless, because the shoulder of the road down there turned swiftly into the
stone wall that continued unbroken to the top of the rise. A tire blew with
the force of a cannon shot. The car jolted, bucked up and down like an enraged
animal. Metal whined as a fender was compressed into half the space it had
formerly occupied.Still braking, the Chevrolet wobbled crazily back and forth
as Bachman fought to regain control, veered suddenly and purposefully toward
the outside.“He can't get around a car as big as the Caddy!” Harris
said.Bachman tried it anyway. He was still in the middle of a job, still calm
and greased, quick and calculating. He realized that he had only one chance of
pulling this off successfully, and no matter how infinitesimal that chance
was, he took it. The Cadillac had come to a complete halt now, pretty badly
crumpled on the one side, and the Chevy plowed into its rear door like a pig
nosing in the turf, reared up and caught its front axle on the top of the
ruined door, simultaneously sliding to the left toward the three-hundred-foot
chasm. The back wheels jolted off the berm and swung over empty air, spinning
up clouds of yellow dust. For a second Tucker was sure the Chevy would break
loose and fall, but then he saw it would hold, half­way up the other, larger
car like a dog mounting a bitch. Bachman had tried it; he'd lost.Completely
undamaged on the passenger's side, the front door of the Cadillac opened and a
tall, dark-haired man got out, dazed. He shook his head to clear it, turned
and stared at the demolished Chevy angled crazily over him, bent forward with
his hands on both knees to be sick. He seemed to think of something more
important than that natural urge, for he straightened abruptly and looked into
the front seat, reached inside and helped a young woman climb out. She
appeared to be as uninjured as he, and she did not share his sickening
intimation of mortality. She wore a white blouse and a very short yellow
skirt: a big, lovely blonde. Her long hair flapped like a pennant in the
breeze as she looked up the road at Tucker and the others.“Here!” Jimmy
Shirillo shouted. He had turned the Dodge around and was facing uphill.“Get in
the car,” Tucker told Harris.The big man obliged, the Thompson held in both
hands tenderly.“Don't force me to shoot any of you in the back,” Tucker said,
backing to the open rear door of the Dodge.Baglio's men remained silent.He
slid into the car, still facing them, raised the shot­gun and fired at the sky
as Jimmy tore rubber getting out of there, slammed the door after they were
moving and dropped onto the seat below window level until he felt the car
swinging around the upper curve.“Are we just leaving Bachman there?” Harris
asked.Tucker peeled off his mask and pushed his sweat-slicked hair out of his
face. His stomach was bothering him worse than ever. He said, “We don't have
the means to get him out and hold off Baglio's whole army at the same time.”
He belched and tasted the orange juice that had been his entire
breakfast.“Still . . .” Harris began.Tucker interrupted him, his voice tense
and bitter. “Bachman was right—we did need a fifth man.”



�“We're boxed,” Shirillo said.From here on out, the private road no longer
hugged the edge of the ravine, struck toward the broad interior slopes of the
mountain with land opening on both sides. Flanked by pines, it fed
ruler-straight into the circular driveway in front of Rossario Baglio's
gleaming white many-windowed monstrosity of a house only another mile ahead.
Just exiting that drive, a black Mustang arrowed directly for them.“Not
boxed,” Tucker said, pointing ahead and to the left. “Is that a
turn-off?”Jimmy stared. “Yeah, looks like it.”“Take it.”The boy wheeled hard
left as they came up on the dirt track, braked, barely avoided ripping through
several small, sturdy pine trees, slammed brutally across a series of
wet-weather ruts, apparently unperturbed by all of it. Tramp­ing down on the
accelerator, he grinned into the rear-view mirror and said, “It's not my
car.”Despite himself Tucker laughed. “Just keep your eyes on the road.”Jimmy
looked ahead, straddled a large stone in the middle of the way and built more
speed.The wind hissed at an open wing window, and insects smacked against the
glass like soft bullets.“They're right behind us,” Harris said. “Just turned
in.”Both Tucker and Harris stared through the back win­dow, dizzied by the
green blur of trees and underbrush, brambles and grass that whipped by on both
sides, waiting for the Mustang to bounce into view. They were startled, then,
when Shirillo braked to a full stop three quarters of the way up the long
hill. “What the hell . . .” Tucker said.“There's a log across the road,”
Shirillo said. “Either we move it or we go on foot from here.”“Everybody out,”
Tucker said, pushing open his door. “We move it. Pete, bring the Thompson.”The
log was the corpse of a once mighty pine tree fully thirty feet long and as
many inches in diameter, with a couple of thick branches that had been chopped
short with a sharp ax. It looked as if it had been put there to keep anyone
from using the road beyond this point, though it was just as likely that it
was spillage from a logging truck when the forests had served to feed a paper
mill or plank­ing factory. Tucker directed all three of them to get on the
same end of the log, spaced three feet apart, one foot on each side of the
tree. Heaving together, stepping side­ways in an awkward little dance, they
managed to swing it around about a yard.“Not enough,” Shirillo said.Harris
said, “Where's the Mustang?”“It can't move as fast on these bad roads as our
heavy car can,” Tucker said. He sucked in his breath and said, “Again!”This
time they moved the barrier almost far enough to squeeze the Dodge past, but
when they stood to catch their breaths, their backs cracking with a pain like
fire, Harris said, “I hear the other car.”Tucker listened, heard it too, wiped
his bruised hands against his slacks to make them stop stinging. “Take your
Thompson and get ready to meet the gentlemen, Pete.”Harris smiled, picked up
the machine gun and trotted to the rear of the Dodge, where he sprawled in the
middle of the dusty road. He was a large man, over six feet, more than two
hundred and forty pounds; when he went down, the dust rose around him in a
cloud. He raised the black barrel and centered it where the Mustang would be
when it rounded the bend below. The large circular cannister of ammunition
that rose out of the machine gun gave the impression of something insectoid,
something that was somehow using instead of being used, an enormous leech
draining Harris's body of its blood.Tucker bent and slipped his hands around
the log again, found as good a hold as he was going to get on the surprisingly
smooth, round pine trunk. Perspiration ran from his armpits down his sides;
his shirt soaked that up. “Ready?” he asked.“Ready,” Shirillo said.They
heaved, gasped as all their stomach muscles tightened painfully. Tucker felt
his back pop like a glass bottle full of pressurized soft drink, perspiration
fizzing out of him. But he did not let go, no matter what the cost in strained
muscles, raised the log a few inches, scraped sideways a frustratingly short
distance before they had to drop it. This time Shirillo sat down on the log to
regain his breath, panting like a dog that has run a long way in mid-June
heat.“No loafing,” Tucker said immediately.He felt as bad as the boy did,
perhaps even worse—he was, after all, five years older than Shirillo, five
years softer; and he had twenty-eight years of easy living to put up against
the boy's twenty-three years of rough ghetto upbringing—but he knew that he



was the one who had to keep the others moving, had to generate the drive,
share some of his fanatical determination to see them through. It was not the
getting killed that Tucker feared so much. More than that he feared failure.
He said, “Come on, Jimmy, for Christ's sake!”Shirillo sighed, got to his feet
and straddled the pine once more. As he bent to get a grip on it, Harris
opened up with his Thompson, filling the woods about them with a manic
chatter. Shirillo looked up, could not see anything because of the Dodge and
the angle of the trail beyond that, bent again and took hold of the log, put
everything he had into one final, frantic heave. Together they muscled the
tree farther around than they had the last time before they were forced to let
it go. Dropped, the tree landed in the baked roadway with a soft, dusty
thump.“Far enough?” Shirillo asked.“Yes,” Tucker said. “Move ass now!”They ran
back to the car. Shirillo slid behind the wheel and started the engine. That
was enough of an alert for Harris, who had not used the Thompson for almost a
full minute. The big man jumped up and got into the back of the Dodge again.
Tucker was sitting up front with Shirillo and was fumbling with his seat belt.
He clicked it together as Jimmy pulled out, turned to Harris and said, “Get
any tires?”“No,” Harris said. The admission bothered him, for he respected
Tucker and wanted the young man to return his respect. If this job had gone
right, it would have been his last; now, because they'd botched it, he would
need to work again, and he preferred to work with Tucker more than with anyone
else, even after this fiasco. “The bastards caught on too quick, shifted into
reverse before I'd nailed any tires.” He cursed softly and wiped at his grimy
neck, his voice too soft for Tucker to hear the individual words.“They
coming?” Shirillo asked.“Like a cop with a broomstick up his ass,” Harris
said.Shirillo laughed and said, “Hold on.” He tramped the accelerator hard,
pinning them back against their seats for a moment, cutting into a long,
shadow-dappled section of road.“Why don't they let us alone?” Harris asked,
facing front, the Thompson across his lap. His face matched his body: all hard
lines. His forehead was massive, the black eyes sunk deep under it and filled
with cold, solid intelli­gence. His nose, broken more than once, was bulbous
but not silly, his mouth a lipless line that creased the top of a big square
chin. All those harsh angles crashed together in a look of bitter
disappointment. “We didn't get their money.”“We tried, though,” Tucker
said.“We even lost Bachman. Isn't that enough?”“Not for them,” Tucker
said.“The Iron Hand,” Shirillo said. He took a turn in the road too far on the
outside: pine boughs scraped the roof like long, polished fingernails, and the
springs sang like a bad alto.“Iron Hand?” Harris asked.“That's what my father
used to call them,” Shirillo said, never taking his eyes off the road
ahead.“Melodramatic, isn't it?” Tucker asked.Shirillo shrugged. “The Mafia
itself isn't a staid and sober organization; it's as melodramatic as an
afternoon soap opera. It's all the time playing scenes straight out of cheap
movies: bumping off rivals, beating up store owners who don't want to pay for
protection, fire-bombing, black­mailing, peddling dope to kids in junior high
school. The melodrama doesn't make it any less real.”“Yeah,” Harris said,
glancing uneasily out the rear window, “but could we go a little faster, do
you think?”The road curved gradually eastward now and narrowed as the huge
pines and occasional elms and birches crowded closer—like patrons at a play
getting restless for the last act and the climax of the action. Abruptly, the
trail slid downward again, and the dust dampened and became a thin film of
mud.“Underground stream somewhere nearby,” Tucker said.At the foot of the
hill, the land bottomed for a hundred yards before tipping over another slope.
Here, shrouded by overhanging trees and flanked by thousand-layer shale walls,
the Dodge choked, coughed, rattled like Demosthenes talking around his
mouthful of pebbles and expired with very little grace.“What's the matter?”
Harris asked.Shirillo was not at all surprised, for he'd been expect­ing this
for some time now. He was surprised, though, by his own serenity. “The gas
tank was holed when we turned onto the dirt track,” he told them. “I've been
watching the indicator drop little by little the last half hour—must be a
small hole—but I didn't see any sense in putting everyone on edge until we



were actually empty.”They got out and stood in the small glen where a trace of
early-morning fog still drifted lazily through the trees, a ghost without a
house.Harris slung his machine gun over his left shoulder, by the black
leather strap, and he said, “Well, the road's too damn narrow for them to get
around the Dodge. If we have to walk, so do they.”Tucker said, “We're not
going to walk so long as they're right behind us with a good car.” His tone
left no room for debate. “We'll take that Mustang away from them.”“How?”
Shirillo asked.“You'll see in a minute.” He ran around the nose of the Dodge,
opened the driver's door and threw the shotgun on the seat. He tossed their
rubber masks into the road. Un­springing the handbrake, he put the gear shift
in neutral. “The two of you get behind and push,” he said.They braced opposite
ends of the rear bumper, while Tucker put his shoulder to the doorframe and
walked slowly forward, keeping one hand on the wheel to prevent the car from
wedging against the shale that loomed close on both sides. At the point where
the road began to dip, Tucker picked up the shotgun and leaped out of the way.
“Let her go!”Shirillo and Harris stood back and watched the black car rumble
clumsily down the first few yards of the de­scending trail. As the slope grew
steeper, the car gathered speed, veered to the left. It struck the shale wall,
sparks flying, screeching, went toward the right like an animal seeking
shelter, slammed into the other stone bank, skidded as the trail abruptly
angled down, jolted in a rut they couldn't see from the top of the run. It
started to turn around as if it had had enough and would come back up the
hill, then it gracefully rolled onto its side with a re­sounding crash that
slapped over them like a wave. It slid another two hundred feet before it
stopped, its un­dercarriage facing them.“The conservationists would love us,”
Shirillo said. “We've started our own war on the automobile today— three down
in less than an hour.”“You want them to think we wrecked?” Harris asked. When
Tucker nodded he said, “What about our footprints here in the mud?”“We'll have
to hope they don't notice them.” Half a mile behind them, the steady drone of
the Mustang engine became audible. Tucker picked up the masks and distrib­uted
them, slipped on his own. “Move ass,” he said. “Stay to the side of the road,
by the wall, so the prints going down won't be conspicuous. By the bank, there
should be enough loose shale to hide our trail.” He took off, the others close
behind, the fallen shale shifting under them, damp and slick. Twice Tucker
thought he would fall, but he kept his balance by running faster. They made it
behind the shelter of the overturned Dodge only a mo­ment before the Mustang
appeared at the top of the hill.“What now?” Harris asked. He had unslung the
ma­chine gun.Tucker looked farther down the hill, behind them, saw that the
shale diminished considerably on both sides only a short distance ahead. “Stay
down and follow me,” he said, moving off in a fast duck walk.When they reached
a point where they could get atop the banks that had hedged the trail all the
way down the slope, Tucker looked back to see how visible they were from
above. He couldn't see any of the road beyond the overturned Dodge; good, it
was safe to assume they couldn't be seen, either. He sent Pete Harris to the
left, took Shirillo with him on the right, climbed the now diminutive bank,
slipping once, scraping his knee on loose shale, ignoring the flash of pain
When they were in the woodlands that lay above the road, he looked across and
waved at Harris, who signaled with his machine gun in response. Cautiously,
they made their way back to the spot where the Dodge had flipped on its side,
edged to the brink of the shale walls and looked down.The Mustang was parked
twenty feet above the wreck, doors open. The two men who had been in it moved
warily in on the Dodge, pistols drawn.“Don't move at all,” Tucker told
them.They were good, if surprised, and they listened.“Remove the clips from
your pistols—but keep them pointed at the ground. You're covered from both
sides of the road.”The two men did as they were told, reluctantly but with the
evident resignation of professionals who knew they were cornered. Both were
large in the shoulders, dressed in lightweight summer suits that didn't seem
to belong on them. Gorillas. Figuratively and almost literally. They would
look much more at home in a zoo, railing at visitors through iron bars.“Now,”
Tucker said, “look up at me.”They looked up, shielded their eyes from the



bright sky, grimaced at the shotgun.“Now look across the road.”They turned as
if connected, stared up at the Thomp­son in Pete Harris's hands. Tucker
couldn't see their faces, but he knew they were properly impressed, for he
could see their shoulders draw up in an instinctive urge to crouch and
run.“Now throw your guns up here,” he told them. When he had both pistols
tucked into his belt, he pointed at the dirt-streaked Mustang and said, “Who
was driving?”“Me,” the taller of the gorillas said. He jammed both hands into
his pants pockets like a sulking child and looked up at Tucker from under his
brow, waiting to see what came next.“You a good driver?”“I do okay.”“Which of
you is better?”The man who had not been driving pointed at the man who had and
said, “He is. He drives for Mr. Baglio when—”“Enough!” the driver snapped.The
smaller man blanched and shut up. He looked at Tucker, then at his partner. He
rubbed at his mouth as if he could scrub out what he had already said.“Get
back in the Mustang,” Tucker told the driver, “and bring it right up to the
Dodge.”“Why?” the driver asked.“Because, if you don't, I'll kill you,” Tucker
said. He smiled. “Good enough for you?”“Good enough,” the driver said,
starting for the Mus­tang.Tucker said, “Don't try backing out of range. That
gentleman over there could blow the car apart before you'd gone ten feet.” To
the second gorilla Tucker said, “Stand over against the wall. Stay out of the
way and be good.”“You won't get away with this,” the gorilla said. Clearly,
though, he expected that they would. His grainy, broad-nosed face was covered
with more than a patina of defeat; the expression was deeply rooted. He was
one of those who hadn't any faith in himself unless he could get his hands on
his adversary. At this distance he was feeling exceedingly inferior.“Let's get
this moving,” Tucker said.The driver stopped the Mustang when its front bumper
was a foot from the underside of the overturned Dodge. His window was rolled
down, and he leaned out and said, “Now what?”“Move it ahead until you feel it
make contact.”The driver didn't ask questions. When a solid thunk proved he'd
obeyed, he leaned out his window again and waited to hear the next part of it.
While the man standing against the wall across the road seemed unable to
com­prehend what was happening, the driver knew what Tucker wanted. He was
going to wait for Tucker to say it just the same.Tucker hunkered down at the
top of the bank, brushed away a swarm of gnats that rose out of the grass at
his feet, pointed the shotgun at the driver's face. “I want you to put the gas
to it, slowly, build up the pressure until something happens. The Dodge isn't
wedged tight. It should slide loose. The moment it's moved enough for you to
squeeze your heap past it, do just that.”“And if I keep going?” the driver
asked. He smiled as if this were a joke between them, and he had very nice
teeth.“We'll shoot out your tires, blow out the back win­dow, very likely put
half a dozen slugs in the back of your head—and possibly blow up your gas
tank.” He smiled back; his own teeth weren't bad, either.“I thought so,” the
driver said. He eased his foot down on the accelerator.For a moment nothing
much happened. As the engine noise built into a scream, a ring-necked pheasant
took off from the brush behind Tucker and Shirillo, startling the boy but not
the older man. The Mustang's bumper popped a bolt and crunched back onto the
grill. Still, the engine noise climbed. The driver was gritting his good
teeth, aware that the Dodge might tilt the wrong way, that he might slip off
it and careen into the shale wall himself.Then the Dodge began to creak and
give. A section of the shale broke loose from the wall and crashed down over
the ruined automobile, rained on the Mustang, clattered at the feet of the
gorilla who stood against the far wall, above the, wreck. Then the big car
twisted sideways, its roof coming around flat against the shale wall across
the road. The driver of the Mustang pulled his car through the opening, badly
scraping the whole length of his side against the rock. He stopped where he
was supposed to, opened his door and got out.“Come back up here,” Tucker said.
He hadn't been sure that the Dodge would move, but now he showed no surprise.
Tucker was never surprised. It would have damaged his reputation if he had
been.The driver came back, stood beside his companion and looked very
disgusted with himself. He had a right. How­ever, unlike the other gorilla, he
didn't try to tell them that they wouldn't get away with it. He looked at his



dusty shoes, wiped each of them against the back of a trouser leg and did a
good job of pretending boredom.“Where's this road go?” Tucker asked. While he
held the shotgun on them, Harris went downslope to the place where he'd
climbed the bank, gained the road again and walked back up toward
them.“Nowhere,” the driver said.“It's a dead end?”“Yeah.”The smaller of
Baglio's men, the one who hadn't had enough sense to keep quiet before, looked
at the driver quizzically, then smiled and looked up at Tucker. His face might
as well be a blackboard with a huge, chalked message on it. “You're never
going to get out of here. Mr. Baglio will get you sooner or later, 'cause this
is a dead end.”The driver looked scornfully at the other man, spat on the road
and sighed, leaned back against the shale wall,“Is he Baglio's son-in-law, or
something?” Tucker asked the driver.“No,” the driver said. “But help's not
easy to get these days.”The smaller gorilla blinked stupidly, looked from one
to the other. “Son-in-law?” he asked.When they were all in the Mustang and
Jimmy Shirillo had pulled away from the wreck and the two gunmen, Harris said,
“Obviously, it's not a dead end at all.”“Go to the front of the class,” Tucker
said.Harris's goblin mask hung below his chin like a second face in the middle
of his chest, bobbing when he talked. “A dead end would be bad, but this is
something worse, so why go on?”“Because we can't go back,” Tucker said.
“Obviously Baglio knows we're on this road and has the other end  sealed up.
But we might come to something else before we run into the roadblock.”“Like
what?”“I couldn't say, but I'll know it when I see it.”



�At the beginning of May, when the trees were just green­ing and the summer
ahead seemed devoid of any job possibilities, a letter had arrived at Tucker's
midtown Manhattan mail drop, sealed in a white envelope with no return
address. He had known that it was from Clitus Felton before he opened it,
since he was accustomed to receiving letters like it on the average of ten
times a year. Half that often they contained something worthwhile. Clitus
Felton, despite his unlikely name, earned his way as a contact point between
freelancers on the East Coast, operating out of a small specialty bookshop in
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania. Once he had been in the business himself, expertly
planning and executing two or three substantial jobs a year. But age had
gotten to him—as had his wife, Dotty, who was afraid that the amazing Felton
luck was soon going to be stopped by a cop's bullet or a long stretch behind
walls. However, a bookshop wasn't enough to keep Felton interested in life. He
was only six months behind the counter when he began to contact old friends
and offer his middle-man service. He kept names, aliases and addresses all in
his head, and when someone contacted him about a perfect job with a need for
the proper part­ners, Felton considered the possibilities, wrote a few letters
and tried to help out. For a percentage. Usually five, if the job worked out
as expected. Vicarious crime. He lived for it.This latest letter had intrigued
Tucker. He placed a couple of telephone calls, got the information that
couldn't be trusted to the mails and flew to Pittsburgh, from Ken­nedy
International, to meet with Jimmy Shirillo.When Shirillo welcomed him at the
airport, Tucker almost said thanks-but-no-thanks, almost got right the hell
out of there before he had heard anything more about the job. Shirillo looked
far too young, seventeen at the most, and he didn't look any better to Tucker
when he said he was actually six years older than that. Despite the Italian
surname, he was fair-complexioned, blue-eyed, with sandy brown hair. He was
only about five feet four, per­haps a hundred and thirty pounds. A well-placed
bullet wouldn't just kill him; it would knock him a couple of blocks if there
was any breeze moving at all.Tucker wasn't such a big man himself, standing
five feet nine and weighing a hundred and forty-odd pounds. He supposed, too,
that he didn't look the way a man in his profession should look. He was
dark-haired and dark-eyed, with high cheekbones, a thin-boned nose, an air of
the aristocrat, and he had been told, at different times, that he was somewhat
fey. However, he looked like a bruiser compared to the kid; he looked a
thousand times more experienced and cautious and capable. The kid inspired no
confidence at all, and he made Tucker feel like a father meeting his
son.Shirillo, smiling, reached out and took Tucker's single suitcase with one
hand while he offered the other to be shaken. His handshake was surprisingly
firm, though un­forced, the handshake of a man who was certain of him­self. It
was enough to make Tucker hold his initial judgment in check.As Shirillo drove
them into and then across the city during the first wave of morning rush-hour
traffic, handling his new Corvette with caution but with no restraint
what­soever, making better time than Tucker would have thought possible, he
was forced to junk his first evaluation of the boy and come up with a
different one altogether. Beneath that somewhat fragile exterior was a man of
competence and—as he proved again and again in that freeway war— not just a
little daring.“Why you?” Shirillo had asked, weaving around a large beer
truck, squeaking back into the proper lane with no more than a thickness of
paint to spare.“Excuse me?”The boy grinned. “You've been sizing me up ever
since I took your suitcase in the arrivals lounge, and you seem to have
decided to trust me.”Tucker said nothing.“Now,” Shirillo said, “I'd like to
size you up. Why did Felton think you were especially right for this
job?”Tucker leaned back in the bucket seat, found the roll of lime-flavored
Life Savers he usually carried in a pocket, offered one to Shirillo, took one
for himself and sucked on it. He said, “I only steal from institutions. I
guess that's why Felton thought of me.”“Institutions?”“Yes. Banks, insurance
companies, department stores, diamond brokers, that sort of thing. I've never
taken any­thing from an individual, from anyone who could be hurt by the
loss.”Shirillo mulled that over for a moment, then said, “You call the Mafia



an institution?”“One of the oldest,” Tucker said.“But there are differences
between the Mafia and—and a bank or an insurance company.”“A few,” Tucker
admitted. Already he felt at ease with the kid, despite the brief time he'd
known him, despite the glittering cars that they sailed past and dueled with,
despite the angry honking of horns, squeal of brakes. “Though there are fewer
differences than you might think.”“One difference,” Shirillo said, tramping
hard on the accelerator to take advantage of an opening in traffic, “is that a
bank, if it catches up with you, will have you tossed in jail—while these boys
we're talking about will simply weight you down and drop you off a bridge
somewhere.”Tucker smiled, sucked his lime Life Saver, watched the hurtling
death machines around him as if they were play­ful animals. “They still do
things like that?”“Worse,” Shirillo said. “I don't want anyone in this who
doesn't understand the risks.”“Do you?” Tucker asked.“I was raised in the Hill
section of Pittsburgh,” Shirillo said. His manner was no longer childlike. It
was grim. His face set into tight lines, pinched up by bad memories. “That's
mostly a black neighborhood—substandard hous­ing, bad garbage pickup so you
get rats running in the streets like dogs, hardly any police patrols, streets
that haven't been paved in my lifetime, no family counseling or city services
like in the white neighborhoods. It's the kind of place where pressures build
up and up until, one summer night every couple of years, they just rip out
through the top.”“Riots?”“You been keeping up with the news,” Shirillo said.
“But I prefer to think of them as nervous collapses; it's not a physical thing
but a psychological one. Everyone clucks about it for a few days; all the
upstanding white citizens rush out and buy a lot of guns they don't know how
to use; in a month it's forgotten, and nothing's changed. Nothing at all. If
you're not black or Spanish, you've got to be shit-poor to live in the Hill
section. And that's why we were there. My father tried to keep ends together
with a shoe-repair store, and did, too, until he kicked off at fifty-six from
too much damn work. My father has had to pay Rossario Baglio's collectors for
the last fifteen years, simply for the privilege of remaining in business. An
old Italian custom.” He snorted, but wasn't amused by his own joke. “Before
Baglio, it was someone else who got the weekly install­ments. I've seen what
they do to people who miss a week or who come flat out and say no to
extortion. One of the rebels was a brother of mine, and ever since he said
'No' he limps. Badly. He's lucky that he walks at all.”“So you know the
risks,” Tucker said.“Too well.”“I know them too. But I also know that, in a
job like this one, you gain advantages along with the risks. For my part, I
think the advantages outweigh the additional risks.”“For instance?”“For
instance, you don't have to worry about organized police, the state or federal
apparatus, fingerprint experts or any of the rest of it.”“That too,” Shirillo
admitted.Out of the city, moving east on the superhighway, the traffic thinned
out considerably. Shirillo put the Corvette up around seventy and held it
there. Neither of them spoke again until he braked, slowed and drove off into
a roadside picnic area fifteen minutes later.“On foot from here,” Shirillo
said. He looked at his watch. “And we'll have to make it fast.” He picked up
two pairs of field glasses from the back seat, handed one to Tucker and got
out of the car.Twenty minutes later, having tramped a considerable distance
through a pine woods, moving silently most of the time, they reached the
vantage point Shirillo had chosen, in the trees to the side of the private
road, halfway down the mile-long straightaway that fed into Baglio's driveway.
They stood well back in the shadows under the pines, watching the big white
mansion.“Some house,” Tucker said.“Twenty-nine rooms,” Shirillo said.“Been
inside?”“Once,” the boy said. “When I was eighteen, I was a numbers runner for
one of Baglio's Hill operatives, a man named Guita. Guita thought I was a
smart kid destined for big things in the organization, and he brought me here
with him once to meet Mr. Baglio.”“What happened to your big career in the
underworld?” Tucker asked.“Guita got himself
killed.”“Police?”“No—Baglio.”“What for?”“I never knew.”Tucker said, “Some
action up there at the house. Is this it?”Shirillo had not been using his
binoculars for a few minutes, but he lifted them and peered up the slope.



“Yes,” he said. “That's Henry Deffer, Baglio's personal driver, that old
bastard there. Walking beside Deffer, the dandified one, is Chaka, Baglio's
accountant and trouble-shooter. He's the second most powerful man in the local
organ­ization.”“The other two?”“Just hoods.”“That the money, in those
suitcases?”“Yes.”“How much, do you think?”“I've asked around. No one could say
for sure except Baglio and Chaka. But it's likely to be somewhere between two
hundred and five hundred thousand, depending on what kind of two weeks it's
been.”“Where's it come from?” Tucker asked.“Baglio's suburban gambling
operations, the small stuff —punchboards in a couple of hundred gas stations,
small numbers operations out of laundromats and newsstands and beauty parlors,
small sports betting from maybe sixty or seventy barrooms. Each one of them's
a tiny situation in itself. Multiply a small stake by two thousand situations,
and it turns into big money.”“Why only a twice-a-month collection?”“Because it
is so little compared to inner-city numbers running, organization hookers,
protection money, the dope take from both suburbs and inner city. It isn't
enough to warrant all those rounds every week. Besides, these situa­tions with
the punchboards and the dollar bets are mostly legitimate businesses copping a
little dirty money on the side that they don't have to report on the
income-tax re­turns. They like holding onto Baglio's share, interest free, for
a couple of weeks; sometimes, it might help a guy make a payment he'd
otherwise be a few days late on. Baglio doesn't mind that so long as they turn
in an honest per­centage and don't get behind.”A black Cadillac limousine had
pulled out of the drive­way and was on its way toward them down the narrow
lane. They stepped even deeper into the shadows and watched it go
past.Shirillo said, “Baglio has about fifty collectors for the suburbs. Every
second and fourth Monday of every month they hit the road, picking up the
small change from these situations. They deliver it here starting
midafternoon, until dinner. Monday night it's counted, packaged and put in
suitcases for the trip into town Tuesday morning.”“What's done with it
then?”“Baglio owns a good piece of a bank in town, one of the big ones on
Forbes. Deffer parks the Caddy in the garage under the bank, while Chaka and
one of the body­guards use the bank president's private elevator to take the
suitcases to the president's sixteenth-floor office. What happens to it then,
I don't know. I imagine that it's all very cleverly laundered and made clean
again.”“Do you have a spot picked out to stop the car?”“Yes,” Shirillo said.
“Let's go look at it.”They spent that afternoon tramping the woods along the
private lane, scouting prospective sites for the execu­tion of the robbery.
That done, they drove into the city again, where Tucker took a room in the
hotel at Chatham Center. In his room, for the rest of the afternoon and
evening, they discussed the fine points of the plan, argued alternatives and
got it worked out to their mutual satis­faction. It looked good.Back in
Manhattan, Tucker needed only two weeks to locate and interest Bachman and
Harris. The four of them had met in Pittsburgh this past Sunday, had gone over
the details until they were exhausted. They monitored the delivery of the cash
on Monday, went over everything one last time on Monday night in Tucker's
hotel room, pulled the job off well. Quite well. Except for that damned woman
in the Cadillac. That damn unexpected Cadillac.Tucker hated failure more than
he hated losing the money, more than the possibility of violence and death. He
meant to see that the job did not end here.



�“If Baglio's men are in front of us and behind us,” Jimmy Shirillo said,
“what do we do next?” He'd slowed the Mustang to a crawl, and he felt like
stopping it altogether. If he could freeze them here, stop time, fix this
instant for eternity, they'd not have to face Baglio at all; nothing bad could
happen to them. For his first major job he'd held up quite well, in the face
of almost total failure, but he had his limits. He remembered his brother, the
weeks in the hospital, the limp, and he didn't want to go on with this. Tucker
traced circles on the shotgun stock with his index finger and wondered how to
answer the kid's ques­tion. His own reaction to failure was different from
Shirillo's; his resourcefulness was increased, his deter­mination magnified.
He said, “I've noticed branch roads leading from this main track. We must have
passed a dozen of them since we turned off the macadam.”Shirillo nodded
quickly. “I saw them too. They were narrower than this, more rutted than this,
grown full of weeds, and absolute disaster for anything less formidable than a
Land Rover.”“I didn't pretend to mean we'd get all that far on one of them,”
Tucker said patiently. He didn't like this dawn­ing note of pessimism in the
kid, but he didn't comment on it. The best way to bring Shirillo around was to
be calm, lead him by example. He said, “At least we ought to make a mile or so
before we have to start walking.”“I don't like it,” Shirillo said.“You like
facing Baglio's roadblocks any better?”Shirillo didn't answer.Tucker said, “By
now they know that we have a man with a machine gun, and they won't be
overpowered again.”Shirillo thought a moment and said, “Why don't we just
abandon the car here and go into the woods, away from any trails they might
watch?”“Because we'd never find our way overland; we'd be lost in ten minutes.
Unless we can find that macadam road again, we won't know where we are. None
of us is a woodsman.”“That's damn straight,” Harris said, clutching his
Thompson tighter than before, his own pessimism bottled up inside of him,
behind a mask of stoic indifference that was not as good as Tucker's own
carefully maintained facade. Harris's gloom was not based on inexperience, as
was Shirillo's, but on a growing certainty that he had been too long in this
business and that he was nearer than ever to a big payment of dues. He
remembered his short time behind bars, and he knew he wouldn't go that route
here—this would be worse, much worse, and painful. Baglio wouldn't send him to
a cell but to a grave.“Okay, then,” Shirillo said, resigned to the worst. “But
you pick the road, okay?”A thousand feet farther along, Tucker pointed to a
nar­row gap in the almost solid wall of thick pine trunks, said, “That one, on
the right, ought to lead in the general direc­tion of the mansion.”Shirillo
drove into the weed-choked track with all the caution of a man who fully
expected it to be generously laced with land mines. The Mustang sighed, sank
down in the damp earth with its thick carpet of pine needles, the springs
singing unpleasantly. It trembled coltishly, bounced into and out of a muddy
hole, making a grinding noise as it pressed brambles, grass and milkweed
plants out of the way, moving slowly but deliberately forward.They rode in
silence for more than a mile and a half before the compact car settled
abruptly into a pool of black muck and refused to come out of it again, even
though Tucker and Harris assisted with a push.Shirillo finally shut off the
engine and got out of the car. He said, “She's wedged in there until someone
brings a wrecker after her.”“We'll walk now,” Tucker said.Actually, Shirillo
was feeling better than he had fifteen minutes before, because he had never
expected a Mustang to get this far over that kind of terrain. That it had
lasted as long as this seemed to be some sort of omen that the job wouldn't
turn out so bad after all.Tucker took the lead as they followed the overgrown
trail into the woods, Shirillo second and Harris bringing up the rear with his
heavy artillery. The older man carried the Thompson snout forward, at the hip,
like a wary infantryman going through a suspected enemy position. That was, in
fact, pretty much the case.Although Tucker was aware of the woods around him
and was on the lookout for Baglio's gunmen, the greatest part of his attention
was on the problem of the botched robbery. In the past three years he had
pulled off thirteen perfect operations, a couple of which were already legend
in the business. Each job had its hitches, of course, but each had turned put



right in the end. At twenty-eight he'd begun to build the kind of reputation
among other free­lancers that Clitus Felton had retired on. Reliable Mike
Tucker. He liked the sound of that, even though the Tucker part of it was not
his real name. It had been his alias for three years, and he felt that, given
another five years of continued success, he wouldn't give a damn about any
name except his assumed one; he would be Tucker then. Already, he was more
concerned about upholding Tucker's reputation than about what was said against
his real name and family. There was nothing to be proud of in his real name,
nothing at all. Tucker, however, was a name to be reckoned with. A botched-up
job . . . Remember Tucker's first disaster, the Baglio robbery? After that, it
was all downhill for him, right on to that job when he . . . No. Not failure.
He wouldn't permit it to remain a failure, because that would be playing right
into his father's hands—not Tucker's father, of course; the real father. He
refused. He would not provide anyone with a reference point for the beginning
of his decline. Before he was finished he would have those damned suitcases,
or three others exactly like them, filled with money.He looked at his watch as
he walked along the rutted, unused track, was surprised to see that despite
all that had happened this morning it was still only a few minutes past eleven
o'clock. A great deal could be done yet today—if they were lucky enough to
find their way off the moun­tain unobserved.Ten minutes after they abandoned
the Mustang, the woods began to thin out around them. The trees were smaller,
farther apart, the underbrush thicker. Tucker gave all of his attention to the
landscape now; the plan­ning could wait until later. The woods seemed deserted
except for them, but Baglio might have men stationed along the perimeter.
Whether they had a chance or not was all dependent on how many gunmen he kept
in the mansion on the day of a cash transfer.Spread out side by side now,
rather than strung out in one line, they slowly approached the edge of the
trees, circumspect, increasingly certain that they were alone. At the edge of
the forest, still in the darkness beneath the pines, they stopped and looked
down the long manicured slope of a contoured hillside. The mansion rested at
the bottom, a white flare in the middle of all that green grass.



�Sprawled on the ground at the edge of the woods, the three men watched the
activity down at the Baglio mansion. On the long flagstone promenade that
fronted the great house, two gunmen had taken up positions, one at either end,
leaning against white wooden pillars from which they could survey the circular
drive and both the east and west lawns. Tucker imagined that, in the back of
the house which he could not see from here, other hoods had also settled in
for the duration. Otherwise, the picture was serene, the windows of the house
taking the bright sun­light and casting it back in doubled brilliance, a
willow tree lazily waving whiplike branches, a bird crying somewhere close
by.Tucker put down the binoculars and said, “The white Thunderbird parked in
the driveway has MD plates.”“A doctor for Bachman?” Shirillo asked.“Most
likely.”Harris said, “Then they got him out of the wreck, you think?”Tucker
nodded. “And they aren't likely to send him to the local hospital, where
someone might wonder how and where he got so banged up.”“How bad do you think
Bachman is?” Shirillo asked.“It has got to be more than a bruise or
two.”Harris seemed to be remembering the Chevy angled up onto the mangled
Cadillac, and he grimaced sourly. “Why didn't they just kill him? Why go to
the trouble of bring­ing a doctor in for him? This Baglio doesn't sound like
any humanitarian, from what I've heard.”Tucker brushed away a determined ant
that had crept onto his coat sleeve, and he said, “Bachman must either be
unconscious or in too much pain to talk coherently. Baglio sent for the doctor
to help get Bachman back in shape so he can ask him a few pointed
questions.”“About the job,” Harris said.“Yes,” Tucker said. “About the job,
about us.”“Bachman won't say anything.”“Bullshit,” Shirillo said.Harris looked
at the boy, his square face reddening again. He said, “I've worked with Merle
Bachman half a dozen times before, and I can vouch for him.”“If the police had
him, I wouldn't be the least bit wor­ried,” Shirillo said. “I'm sure he's able
to withstand any number of late-night question-and-answer sessions in the
squad room with those boys, but I also know that no one is going to make it
through much of Baglio's questioning. They'll sew him back together from the
wreck, ask him a few questions, and break every bone in his body, one at a
time, until he spills. They aren't as limited in their choice of techniques as
the police are.”Tucker picked up the glasses again, trained them on the front
doors which opened on the promenade, followed two men as they came out of the
house and walked toward the white Thunderbird. One was in a business suit and
carried a black satchel, obviously the physician. The other man was tall, dark
and distinguished, with full sideburns and a mane of gray-white hair. Twenty
pounds too thick around the middle but otherwise in good condition, he might
have been a Congressman or successful oilman. He had to be Baglio, and
Shirillo confirmed that he was.“What's going on, friend?” Harris asked.Tucker
said, “They're arguing, but not heatedly. I'd guess the doctor wants Bachman
moved to a hospital, while Baglio disagrees. Right now he's probably telling
the doc that he pays these exorbitant medical fees to be able to disregard his
advice whenever it's convenient.”A moment later the doctor got into the
Thunderbird and drove away, with Baglio waving at him in a friendly fashion. A
third person came out of the house then and stood beside Baglio: the rangy
blonde who'd been driving the Cadillac which had cut off Bachman's escape
route. She wore shorts and a halter, and everything about her was zaftig, so
ripe she would already have begun to decline by the age of thirty, when many
women were reaching the full­est bloom. Right now, though, at twenty-two or
twenty-three she was perfect, and she knew it; that was clear in the way she
carried herself, the conscious provocative tilt to her hips when she stood
beside Baglio. Tucker watched her as, with her arm around the old man, she
went back into the mansion.“You know the girl?” he asked Shirillo. “The one
driving the Cadillac?”“No, but she's probably the latest in Baglio's string of
women.”“Lives in?”“His women usually do.”Tucker watched the house, though no
one moved down there and the guards had slumped back into attitudes of
boredom. “Is there any way we can find out for certain how many people are in
that place at night, besides Baglio and this woman?”Shirillo considered that
for a moment and said, “I guess I could ask around, carefully, but I'm already



sure that there's going to be at least four bodyguards. Outside of that, I
just don't know.”“Why does it matter?” Harris asked.Tucker brushed the ant off
his sleeve again, flicked it gently away with his fingernail. “We're going to
have to go into that house and get Bachman away from them.”“Are you crazy?”
Harris's face, for once, was not even pink but the color of a mild yellow
cheese. All the lines showed in it now, and he looked as old and tired as he
was. He reached out and touched the Thompson lying in the grass beside him,
but that did not do any good this time.“Name me an alternative.”Harris said,
“We split and go quiet for a while.”“That's good,” Tucker said, a bit
sarcastically. “That would be fine if these were the cops out looking for us.
Cops have so damn much to do, they can't keep after you for long; no leads for
a couple of months, and they put you in the back files and go on to something
else. But these people, Pete, have the time and the resources. Baglio looks
and sounds like the kind of man who could hold a grudge and nurture it. He's
going to pump Bachman for our names, for Felton's name. He'll lean on Felton
until he gets a mail-drop address for each of us. Then he just has to wait for
us to pick up the mail.”“When do we go in?” Shirillo asked.
“Tonight?”“Tomorrow night, I think.”Harris said, “You're both nuts! Bachman
will have spilled it all by then, anyway.”“Maybe not,” Tucker said. “From the
way the doctor was pushing Baglio, I'd guess Bachman's in a bad way right now.
He's probably coked to the hairline and will be until tomorrow morning. Even
if he comes out of it then, he won't be a good subject for interrogation.
Especially not for Baglio's type of interrogation. What good is it to threaten
a man with torture when he's already in too much pain to think straight?”“And
if he isn't as racked up as you think?” Harris asked. “What if we go in there
and find out Bachman's talked, that he's dead and ready for planting in the
woods?”“Then we're no further behind than if we walk away now. Either way,
Baglio will be after us then.”“Tucker's right,” Jimmy Shirillo said.Harris
shook his burly head, some color back in his face now. “I just don't know. I'm
used to operating on common sense. If a man takes a fall, you let him. That's
his business; we all take the same risk.”“With the cops, yes,” Tucker said.
“If Bachman was being held by the cops, I'd walk off.” That was not entirely
true, for there was still the money they hadn't gotten, the failure he had to
erase from the record. “I know he wouldn't name any of us. But these aren't
cops, Pete. With these boys, you have to throw out the old rules and adapt to
the circumstances.”Harris looked at the house, still dubious. “How can we do
it?”“I'm working out a few angles right now,” Tucker said, tapping the side of
his head. “But I don't want to lay them out until I've thought everything
through.” He got up and brushed off his clothes. “Right now, we've got to get
off this damn mountain before they shift the search away from the interior and
back toward the macadam road.”“Down at the highway, do we just hitchhike back
to the city, friend?” Harris asked. “With a shotgun and a Thompson in
hand?”“We can still use Shirillo's Corvette, as planned, though it'll have to
seat three of us instead of two. It's parked in the picnic area three quarters
of a mile from Baglio's lane. Shirillo can drive east, take the first exit,
get on coming west again, take another exit after passing us, get on coming
east again and pick us up at a prearranged spot along the berm.”“That'll be
fast enough,” Shirillo said. “The exits are still pretty close together this
near the city.”“Let's hope you're right, friend,” Harris said.Tucker was
bothered by a sudden emergence of the “friend” tag on Harris's speech. The big
man was not new to this business, and his nervousness was far more dan­gerous
than that of the inexperienced apprentice, since its roots went deeper. Tucker
knew that, when he was dis­turbed, the odd means of address punctuated a lot
of Har­ris's conversation. That he should be this upset already, before much
of anything had happened, was not a good sign. “Let's move ass, then,” Tucker
said. “I've got a hell of a lot of arrangements to make.”



�The suitcase in which Harris carried the machine gun in its less conspicuous,
fragmented form was in Shirillo's Corvette. If the job had gone well, Shirillo
and Harris would have left the stolen Dodge for the sportscar and driven back
to the city in that, while Tucker would have used the big car and disposed of
it on some quiet resi­dential street where it might not be noticed for a
couple of days. Now, jammed in the tiny, low-slung machine, Shirillo and
Harris in the seats, Tucker sitting sideways in the shallow storage
compartment behind them, they suffered Harris's elbows as he broke the large
weapon down and fitted the pieces into the Styrofoam cups that were firmly
glued to the bottom of the suitcase. He took three times longer than usual to
complete the chore, but at least he was calmed by it. When he was done he
smiled at Tucker, patted the suitcase and said, “It's a beautiful tool, isn't
it?”“Beautiful,” Tucker agreed. “I see why you never got married and had
children.”Harris didn't catch the sarcasm but took that as a compliment for
the gun.They dropped Harris in front of his hotel after he promised to stay
low and keep to his room starting tomor­row morning when Tucker might be
expected to phone.“I still don't see how we can get in there,” he said.“I'll
work it out,” Tucker said.Harris closed the door and walked off, carrying the
suitcase full of submachine gun as if it were only under­wear and shirts.When
Tucker got out of the Corvette in front of his Chatham Center hotel feeling as
if he had been folded into someone's pocket, he left the shotgun with
Shirillo, told him to wait for a telephone call and sent him home. He went
upstairs to his room, showered, dressed, packed his single suitcase and
checked out. He called the airport from the lobby, reserved a place on the
earliest flight to New York, got a cab and left the city.At 4:36 that
afternoon he landed at Kennedy, not at all happy to be home again, since it
was a temporary failure that had driven him back.In the main airport lounge,
which was static-filled by hundreds of chattering travelers, he took his
suitcase into a telephone booth and drew the door shut. He dialed the office
number of his family's banker on the off chance that the man might still be at
work. President of the bank, he was still at his desk. Tucker licked dry lips,
cleared his throat, wondered if there was any other way to handle this,
decided there was not and identified himself, though not with the Tucker
name.“Michael! What can I do for you?” Mr. Mellio asked. He was warm, sincere,
concerned. Bullshit. In truth, he was an icy bastard and completely in the old
man's tow. When he hung up in a couple of minutes, he would im­mediately dial
Tucker's father and report, verbatim, what had been said. When you were a
depositor of the position of the old man, bankers broke their professional
codes and extended you certain extra services.“How long will you be in your
office this afternoon, Mr. Mellio?”“I was just preparing to leave.”“How early
can you be there in the morning?”“A quarter past eight?”“Will you see me
then?” Tucker asked.“What did you have in mind, Michael?”“I'd like to borrow
against my inheritance.” The state­ment was simple enough, though it was
difficult to make. His father would be pleased to hear Mellio's report;
Tuck­er's financial need, his first in more than three years, would make the
old man's whole day.“Borrow?” Mellio asked, a banker who seemed never to have
heard of such a thing. “Michael, need I remind you that by signing one small
paper you may pick up your accrued allowances from the trust and—”“You needn't
remind me,” Tucker said sharply. “May I see you at a quarter past eight in the
morning for a loan?”“Of course,” Mellio said. “I'll leave word with the guards
to admit you then.”“Thank you, Mr. Mellio,” Tucker said. He hung up. His
forehead was dotted with perspiration, though he felt cold clear through. He
wiped his face with a paper tissue, then opened the booth door, stepped out,
picked up his suitcase and went outside to catch a taxi.The doorman at
Tucker's building—Park Avenue in the eighties; he had a nine-room apartment
complete with his own sauna; his father wondered most about his ability to
maintain that—greeted him with a smile and his name, turned him over to the
hallman inside, who inquired after the success of his business trip.“Well
enough,” Tucker said, though the words tasted bitter.He knew as soon as he
entered his tenth-floor apart­ment that Elise was home, because the stereo



system was carrying Rimski-Korsakov as interpreted by Ormandy's Philadelphia
Orchestra, her favorite composer by her favorite orchestra. He controlled an
urge to go looking for her and attended to important details first. At the
wall safe in the living-room closet he put away the billfold that contained
the Tucker papers, took out his own wallet and slipped that into his pocket.
He closed the safe again and spun the dial. Then he went looking for Elise.On
his way down the main hall, he stopped before the fragment of an early
fifth-century Edo shield which had come into his possession only two months
ago but which already seemed an integral part of the apartment. He and Elise
had spent hours finding the right place for it and bracing it on the wall, and
he had spent even longer examining it in detail, wishing that more than a
ragged half of the beaten copper piece had survived. Of course, if the shield
had come through the ages intact, it would have been far too valuable for him
to afford it. As it was, he had paid close to forty thousand dollars for it
and felt that the money was well spent. The oval shield, of well-worked copper
trimmed in silver, inlaid with small pieces of hand-carved purest ivory, was
the product of a nation of African dreamers who had lived on the east bank of
the Niger River, constructing elaborate shields but rarely going to war, and
it was exquisitely beautiful.Besides, the acquisition helped substantiate his
cover as a freelance dealer in primitive art objects, a front which satisfied
Elise and which his father found hard to crack. He really made little money
from his dealing, but his rec­ords were a private matter between him and the
IRS, and his father's investigators could never be sure what he cleared as an
art dealer.He had paused before the shield as much to absorb some of its
innate peace as to admire its beauty; now, having shifted out of the higher
gear that his Tucker persona demanded, he felt in a better state of mind to
meet Elise.She was sitting in a black leather chair in the den, a drink on the
table beside her, a book open on her lap. Even in a comfortable old quilted
housecoat a size too large for her, she radiated sensuality. She was a big
girl, with a showgirl's body, an inch shorter than Tucker at five feet eight,
with high round breasts, a narrow waist, slim but not boyish hips, and legs
that went on forever. To date, however, her breaks in show business had been
because of her face, not the body under it. She was a natural blonde with
green eyes, a complexion as flawless as good china. Oddly enough, she was in
demand for two kinds of television commercials: those that required a sexy,
come-hither chickee to peer at the home audience and solicit men for cigars,
beer and sportscars—and those that needed a stunning but innocent ingenue to
push makeups, soda pop, junior fashions and shampoo. With different makeups
and a change in hair styles, and with her not unimpressive acting ability, she
could be two different ages and temperaments before a camera, in the same
session.Tucker kissed her, felt it turn into something else as she began to
kiss him.“How'd it go?” she asked when he went to make him­self a drink.“It's
not finalized. I've got to go back in the morning.”“For how long?”“A couple of
days, no more.”“Was something wrong with the bells?” she asked.He said, “It's
a question of which century they're from—last half of the fifth or early part
of the sixth. I think they're more modern than the seller says they are, and
I'm having them evaluated by Heinenken in Chicago. He'll even do a carbon
dating on them, if he has to.”The lies came so easily, though he hated lying
to her. He'd told her he was going to Denver to negotiate the sale of a good
set of Javanese temple bells, and then he had gone to Pittsburgh to meet
Bachman and Harris and Jimmy Shirillo.In all other aspects, their relationship
was an honest one. They both came and went as they pleased, with no phony
jealousy between them, no lies or deceptions about whom they might be seeing,
where they were going, their plans for the future. She gave him a check every
month to pay her portion of the rent and other bills, and when he had not
cashed the first two of these she had made him see that, unless they shared
responsibilities, they could not share anything else. There was a respect and
trust between them that Tucker had never found with anyone else—and yet, when
it came to the real nature of his business, he had to lie to her. Not because
he didn't trust her but because he didn't want her involved in anything where



a court might find her an accomplice or contributing party.Besides, neither
had professed a Great Love for the other, merely a sweet affection. When this
finally came to an end, if it did come to an end, he would feel much better
knowing that she was completely ignorant of his criminal reputation.He sat
down at the foot of her chair on the thick shag carpet, kissed her knees and
then went to work on the drink that he'd built. He said, “How about you and
Madi­son Avenue?”“I got a call,” she said, grinning. “You're never going to
guess what I'm selling this time.”“They're allowing that to be pushed on
television now?” he asked.“Gutter mind,” she said.“I apologize. What are you
selling?”“Pickles.”“Pickles?”“Peter Piper Pickles,” she said, chuckling. He
was always delighted with that chuckle, almost a giggle, be­cause it was so
out of place in a woman as big as Elise, as sophisticated as Elise, and it
gave her another dimension altogether.“I thought pickles were—what do you call
things like that?”“Family goods,” she said.“That's it. You always say you
can't get jobs pushing family goods even in your breathless teenager
role.”Elise had once explained, in detail, that housewives were the purchasers
of family goods—foodstuffs, kitchen utensils, waxes, soaps and the like.
Housewives didn't want to see a stunningly attractive woman or precocious,
budding teenager selling them products, because they were reminded of their
own spreading behinds and gradually bulging middles. They didn't want to feel
as if they were competing with the women in the commercials; therefore, family
goods were sold by cutesy women or plain types. Bombshells like Elise were
reserved for pitches aimed at men: cigars, automobiles, beer and hair-grooming
prepara­tions.“They've come up with a different approach for this one,” she
said.“Who has?”“Marcus, Marcus, Pliney and Plunket,” she said.To Tucker the
name of the ad agency always sounded like the first line of a children's
nonsense rhyme.“What's the approach?”“Fellatio,” she said.Tucker almost spat
out a mouthful of good Scotch. When he did at last manage to swallow it, he
coughed and cleared his throat. “Beg pardon?”“It's another one of Plunket's
brainstorms. My agent's gotten work for me with Plunket before, both times for
crazy things. Plunket's convinced the Peter Piper Pickle people to try
something different in hopes of boosting sales. He's cooked up quite an
argument for making a sexy pickle commercial, family goods or not.”“I'd like
to hear it.”“Plunket says, with the new wave of female awareness, modern
housewives are more and more dissatisfied with their husbands as bed partners
and, more and more, have sex on the mind, either subconsciously or
consciously, and he uses polls, sociological studies and tons of other data to
make his point. He's sold the pickle people on the idea; he says they can't go
wrong by showing a sexy girl, full-face, slowly devouring a nice big Peter
Piper dill while the voice-over announcer gives the regular sort of pitch.”
She chuckled again, finished her drink and put down the glass. “Plunket says
that it'll implant, in the woman's mind, the notion that pickles from Piper
are a sensual experience. A pickle is very phallic, you know.”“I never
noticed.”“Oh, yes, indeed.”He said, “Will the average housewife really go for
this, though?”She shrugged. “It's to be a limited approach, just one
commercial, playing only in a few selected test areas. No national exposure
unless it proves workable. So, I don't get any residuals, but a pretty good
flat fee for a day's work.”Tucker recalled the night that, watching a two-hour
network special sponsored by a soap company, they saw three commercials
featuring Elise, played three times each, which had earned her an additional
five hundred and forty dollars under the residuals clause in her contract.
Most weeks, she averaged between a thousand and two thousand dollars as one of
the most popular current com­mercial faces, all of it from work already
finished and on the air weeks before; and when she worked on a new one, she
doubled that particular week's take with her initial payment. It almost seemed
to Tucker that he should give up a life of crime and start hawking
toothpaste.He finished his Scotch, stood up and put the glass on the stand. He
looked at her and said, “Do you feel like practicing?”“Practicing what?” she
asked.“The pickle commercial, of course.”Much later, finished with that
practice and a number of others, having eaten a late dinner and practiced some



more and having fallen asleep together in the big bed in the front room,
Tucker woke, his heart beating like a sledge driven against an iron block, the
rhythm ringing along his bones. He had been frightened by some night­mare that
he could not recall, and he reached out and touched Elise's warm, bare
buttocks, concentrated on her until he could see her lines draped across with
sheeting. As her nearness sank in, as he realized he was not alone, his heart
slowed and his mouth grew moist again, the fear subsiding. In a moment he was
even able to remember what the nightmare had been about: his father.



�Even for the president of a Fifth Avenue bank, Mr. Mellio's office was too
rich, paneled in too much teak, carpeted in too deep a pile, furnished in much
too luxurious a style. The painting behind his desk was clearly an original
Klee, and even though it was surely on loan from the bank's investment art
collection and had not been purchased solely for Mr. Mellio, it gave you the
feeling that these people were not managing your money very properly and were,
in fact, almost throwing it away on personal ag­grandizement, baubles and
unnecessary luxuries.Mr. Mellio himself, however, countered this impres­sion
so completely that you could almost forget entirely about the riches of the
room and about the fate of your fortune. He radiated confidence and ability.
He was a tall, wide-shouldered man, and he would have fit right into an early
John Wayne movie as one of those non-speaking cowpokes who step forward to
stand behind the Duke, grim-lipped and resolute in the name of good and honor.
At fifty his hair was more white than brown, full enough to be combed over the
tips of his ears but certainly not mod. His face was blocky, with a slab of a
forehead, rocky cheekbones, a stiff straight nose, a chin like an expertly
carved piece of granite. He thrust that chin forward and offered Tucker his
hand. The hand was enormous and applied just enough pressure to avoid the
extremes of a fish shake and a bone crusher. Like the handshake, every­thing
that Mr. Mellio did seemed planned; you had the feeling he didn't take a
breath until he had assessed the need for it. Despite the decor of the room he
worked in, such a man would handle money as a priest handled the
Eucharist.“How have you been?” Mr. Mellio asked, taking his seat behind the
huge, dark, uncluttered desk. “I haven't seen you in—let's see—”“Eight and a
half months,” Tucker said. “Not since the last time I had you and my father in
court.”Mr. Mellio grimaced, smiled through capped teeth and said, “Yes, of
course, an unfortunate afternoon.”“For me,” Tucker agreed.“For all of us,
especially your father,” Mellio said. “You know, Michael, he doesn't want to
fight with you over this thing. It grieves him terribly to—”“My father never
grieved over anything, Mr. Mellio, least of all his son.” He tried to say it
without emotion, calm and easy as if he were merely reading something from a
textbook, something indisputable. He thought that he succeeded.“Your father
does care about you, Michael, cares more than you—”Tucker raised a hand and
waved the words away. He said, “If he cares so goddamned much, why doesn't he
turn over my inheritance? It would make things a good deal easier for me.”Mr.
Mellio looked pained, like a loving father who has to teach an unpleasant
lesson to a child. He leaned back in his chair, Klee looming behind him, and
said, “Your mother's will specifically stated that your father was to remain
the director of your trust until such a time as you matured to the point where
you could handle the funds yourself.”“Until such a time as he felt I had
matured,” Tucker corrected. “He weaseled that out of my mother when she was
sick, very sick, two weeks before she died.”“You pretend as if your father
attempted to gain con­trol of your inheritance to enrich his own estate. In
the face of his own considerable wealth, that's absurd.”“I pretend no such
thing,” Tucker said. “He gained control of my inheritance in an attempt to
gain control of me, but he lost the bet.”“Michael,” Mellio said, leaning
forward now, propping both elbows on the top of the desk, putting his chin in
his hands, trying to look somewhat pixie-like, failing miserably in that, “you
could see your father. You could make amends. I'm sure that, if you tried to
work things out be­tween the two of you, he'd soon turn the estate over into
your hands.”“Fat chance,” Tucker said. “Perhaps after I'd been a faithful
toady for eight or ten years, he'd give me what I want. I don't wish to give
up that much time to a corrupt, selfish old man.”“Michael, he is your
father!”Tucker leaned forward in his own chair now, his face slightly flushed.
“Mr. Mellio, when I was a child I saw my father on the average of twice a
week, for an hour each time. Once was at Sunday dinner when I was permitted to
dine with the adults, the other was on Wednesday night when he quizzed me on
my previous week's lessons. I was learning French and German before grade
school, from a nanny who doubled as my instructor, and my father wanted to be
certain that he was getting his money's worth. For a period of eighteen



months, when I was twelve and thirteen, I saw my father not at all, because he
was consolidating his European ventures then. My secondary schooling was at a
boarding school considerably farther away from home than my first military
academy had been. I saw my father at Christmas for a couple of hours. By the
time I was in college, I stayed away from home on purpose. That's how much
he's my father. Christ, Mr. Mellio, I don't even know the man.”Mellio said
nothing.Tucker said, “I early decided that the last thing I wanted to be was
like my father. If having money meant you had to spend all of your time
shepherding it and none of your time enjoying life, then money wasn't for me
at all.” He leaned back in his chair now, the intensity of his voice sliding
away. “Money, to me, is to be spent. That appalled the old man, and it was
because he found that I was unamenable that he got that clause in my mother's
will. He wanted me to be an empire builder like himself. Life's too short,
however, to waste in a series of board­rooms.”“To have money you must make
money,” Mr. Mellio said, as if he were reading the sentence from a lacquered
wall plaque. “A fortune can be squandered quickly, Michael. Even one the size
of your inheritance—or the much greater size of your father's estate.”“My
mother left three million dollars, give or take a few thousand in small
change. Even invested at a paltry six percent in tax-free bonds, that earns
back a hundred and eighty thousand a year. I could live with that very nicely,
Mr. Mellio.”“Your father believes you couldn't, that you'd start nibbling away
at the principal.”“My father doesn't give a damn about that,” Tucker said. “He
simply wants me under hand so he can mold another corporate mastermind. In the
next step of the court tests, or the step after that, a judge is going to
agree with me. He can't continue to pay off every court official who comes up.
One of them is going to be honest, especially the higher the courts
get.”Mellio dropped the pixie pose and picked up the role of the shocked
banker taken aback by irresponsible accu­sations. He was even worse at that
than at playing pixie, about as believable as Elise would be if she tried to
play a sexless, weary housewife in a television commercial. “You can't be
seriously implying that—”Tucker cut him short. “Can we talk about the loan,
please?”Mellio moved his lips up and down, like a man with something caught in
his throat, finally closed his mouth and ordered his thoughts. He said,
“Michael, there is an account in this bank composed solely of the monthly
allowance checks from your trust—which you have not picked up or cashed in
more than three years. I believe there are now thirty-seven deposits in the
account, each in the amount of ten thousand dollars. I cannot see why you
would wish to make a loan when you have these funds available.”“Credit me with
at least a modicum of intelligence, Mr. Mellio,” Tucker said. He sounded
tired, and he was tired. This sort of fencing was something he was no good at
and was, to boot, completely out of practice for. He was anx­ious to be done
with Mellio, the bank and the city so that he could get back to the most
pressing problem of all— getting Merle Bachman out of Baglio's mountain estate
before the driver was forced to spill everything about the rest of them. “I am
aware that my father has conditioned the delivery of those checks, and I am
thoroughly ac­quainted with what I would be losing by meeting his conditions.
I have a good lawyer. He and I have talked a great deal about all of this, all
of you.”Mellio looked shocked again, apparently decided that this was not one
of his better roles, gave up on it and got very businesslike. “Okay, by
signing the waiver to get your allowance checks, you'd be endorsing your
father's control of the inheritance. But what does that matter, Michael? It's
nothing more than a formality, anyway. Your father, by virtue of your mother's
will, already has control.”Tucker sighed again, slumped down in his chair,
looked at his watch: a quarter of nine. The Klee was beginning to strain his
eyes, and the dark teak paneling seemed to be closing in on him. “Signing for
the allowance checks, I'd be signing away my right to carry on with the suit
we now have in federal court. I'd be limiting myself to the position of a
minor for the rest of my life—or for the rest of my father's life,
anyway.”“But you've said you only care about having money to spend,” Mellio
argued quietly. “This way, you would have that nice monthly check.”“I said



that I could get along on a hundred and eighty thousand a year, but I can't
possibly make it on a hundred and twenty. One thing I did acquire from my
father was expensive tastes.”“The allowances could be raised, naturally,”
Mellio said.Tucker shook his head. “No. It's not just that. Once I'd signed
the waiver and no longer had a lever to use against my father, he'd have more
control over me than I want him to have. He could even cut back the allowances
until I had to knuckle under and go through the charade of learning the
business from him.”“He wouldn't do that,” Mellio said.“You're full of it,”
Tucker said politely, smiling.Mellio said, “You must hate him.”“Not merely
that; I loathe him.”“But why?”“I have my reasons.”He thought of many things,
but most of all he thought of the women his father had kept, a string of
mistresses which, cruelly, he hadn't hidden from his wife. In fact, he seemed
to take some strange pleasure in flaunting his adultery in front of her.
Tucker remembered sitting with her, once when he had come home over the
holidays from the boarding school, listening to her as, hating herself, she
told him about his father's women. She had been a strong family-oriented
woman, and this was an attack at her base, her sacred foundation. She had
huddled in upon herself and cried, silently, shaking, her face cold to his
touch. If only his mother had had a bit of Elise in her, less of an
old-fashioned outlook and more modern fire, she would have stood up to the old
man; she would have left him. Instead, she had stayed on, unable to admit it
all had gone bad. Then the cancer, the long slow hospital death, when the old
man was too busy to visit her for more than an hour or two a week, her knowing
that it wasn't only his financial affairs that took so much of his time.“Your
father is a fascinating man and one of the kind­est that I've ever known,” Mr.
Mellio said. “I can't imagine what reasons he would have given you to loathe
him.”“Then you don't know him well.”“Perhaps I know him better than you
do.”Tucker smiled frostily. “Considering that you're a banker and that my
father was always more interested in money than in his son, perhaps you
do.”For the first time the banker seemed to see beyond Tucker's facade and to
catch a glimpse of the man behind it. He looked quickly down at the bare top
of his massive desk, as if that single glimpse had frightened him, and he
said, “What size loan were you considering?”“Only ten thousand,” Tucker said.
“I've suddenly found myself short of operating cash.”“Collateral?” Mellio
asked, looking up as his courage flooded back in the course of a conversation
he must have gone through a thousand times before with a thousand different
customers. Familiarity always breeds confidence, especially in men of
finance.“My trust,” Tucker said.“But you do not, strictly speaking, have the
right to put up the trust-fund monies as collateral. Only the trust
ad­ministrator can do that.”“My father.”“Yes.”“Then I can put up that account
full of uncollected allowances.”“The same holds true there,” Mellio said.
“Until you sign for the checks, they aren't legally yours.”Tucker sat up
straight in his chair, sensing a battle of wills that he had to win. “What
would you suggest I use as collateral, then?”“Well, you seem to be running a
very profitable busi­ness,” Mr. Mellio said. “You live in the style you like,
without touching your inheritance, so you must have other assets.”“Forget
that,” Tucker said.Mellio leaned back in his chair, testing the hinged
backrest to its limits, looking at Michael across the curious perspective of
his raised knee. It was evident that he felt in command of the situation once
more. “Now, Michael, there isn't any sense in your attitude. If you'd give me
a full picture of this art business of yours, initial capital and estimated
income, sources and projections, we could get you a loan. We could make it a
sweat loan on the power of your success thus far. And, I might add, if you'd
tell your father exactly what you've been doing, he might very well be so
impressed with your business acumen that he'd free your inheritance.”“No
chance,” Tucker said. “My business isn't in the empire-building mold, but
erratic and highly chancy. I don't attend board meetings, float stock options
or employ thousands of people. My father wouldn't be impressed the way he'd
have to be to give me a free hand with my in­heritance.”Mellio's voice
softened into a patently false sentimen­tality. “You might at least let him



know the nature of your art dealings, inform him of some of your more notable
triumphs, as a son extending the minimal courtesy to a father. He's proud of
your evident success, believe me. But he's much too proud to come and ask you
how you've achieved it.”Tucker grinned and shook his head. “You're still full
of it, Mr. Mellio. I'm sure you know how many times my father's had me
followed by private detectives, trying to learn what dealers I work with, what
prices have been paid for certain objects and what profits other sales have
brought me. Unfortunately for him, I've been cleverer than any of them; I've
spotted each new tail from the start.”Mellio sighed, still looking across his
knees. He said, “Your father wouldn't have you followed, Michael. But, very
well, forget about your work. Is there any other collateral that you can offer
the bank against this ten thousand you need?”“My furniture, automobile, some
art objects.”“Inadequate, I'm afraid.”“I have some very good artwork.”“Art may
be worth a fortune today, nothing tomorrow.The critics and the connoisseurs
are fickle in their approval of any talent.”“And the bank is involved in such
unsound invest­ments?” Tucker asked, feigning innocence, pointing at the
Klee.Mellio said nothing.Tucker said, “These aren't paintings but primitive
artifacts, valuable as antiquities and as art.”“I'd have to have them
appraised,” Mellio said. “That would take a week, maybe longer.”“I can send
you to a reputable appraiser who would verify their value in half an
hour.”“We'd prefer to use our own man, and we'd need a week.”“God,” Tucker
said, “I can't wait for the next stock­holders' meeting so I can point out how
you people are throwing money away on Klee paintings and other such claptrap.
By your own admission—”“You're being childish,” Mellio said.“And you are being
dishonest, Mr. Mellio. I'm sure my father directed you to take every step to
deny me this loan and to force me into signing the waiver. But you must see
that if I don't get the ten thousand now, right now, I've got excellent
grounds to level yet another suit against you, the bank and the administrator
of the trust. No judge is going to believe that you seriously fear losing what
you loan to me. It will be quite evident that your re­fusal is a spiteful
tactic and nothing more.”Mellio sat up and reached for his intercom controls.
To Tucker he said, “I'll want a signed note from you, at least.”Tucker said,
“If I approve of the note's wording.”“Of course.”Mellio called for his
secretary to bring the proper loan papers, though he was clearly unhappy about
being forced into this.'“I'll want it in cash,” Tucker said. “I'll tell you
the denominations of the bills.”“Cash?” Mellio asked, raising his
eyebrows.“Yes,” Tucker said. “I'm afraid your check might bounce.”



�At nine-thirty, four blocks from the bank, with his ten thousand dollars
packed into a slim briefcase, Michael Tucker made three short telephone calls
from a public phone booth in a department store—one to a number in Queens, one
to a number rather far out on Long Island and the third to Jimmy Shirillo in
Pittsburgh. Satisfied that everything was moving along smoothly, he hailed a
cab and rode to a point two blocks from the Queens address, got out, paid the
driver, watched the taxi pull away and disap­pear in heavy traffic, then
walked the rest of the way. That might have been an unnecessary precaution,
even though the driver kept fare records that could be checked, but he had
grown accustomed to his father's occasional private detectives padding in his
wake, and he did not mind the slight inconvenience. No one followed him the
rest of the way to Imrie's place.Imrie's place was a ground-floor showroom of
a three-story brick structure on a quiet side street in Queens. A sign
outside, reproduced in gilt lettering on the cracked glass door, said:
antiques and used furniture. When Tucker went inside, the opening door caused
a buzzer to shrill loudly far back in the stacks of chairs, tables, scarred
bookcases, lamps, hutches, beds and a considerable variety of bric-a-brac. A
moment later, as if unwillingly propelled forward by that noise, Imrie waddled
out of a shadowed aisle between stacks of chairs and picture frames both used
and antique.He said, “Just let me attend to the door, and I'll be with you.”
And he went to attend to it.Imrie was in his early fifties, bald except for a
fringe of curly gray hair that accentuated the smoothness of the top of his
skull, almost like a medieval friar. He stood no taller than five feet six,
but he weighed an even two hun­dred pounds. Though his store looked like the
streets of a Florida town after a hurricane disaster, and though his own style
of dress was no style at all except comfort, he was a tidy man when it came to
his specialty. His specialty was guns.“Upstairs,” he said, passing Tucker on
his way back into the maze of tarnished, tottering furnishings.At the back of
the store, through a yellow cloth curtain, they went up a set of narrow wooden
stairs, passed the second floor where Imrie lived, climbed to the third and
last level where he kept his gun collection. Here, as on the first floor, the
partitions had been knocked out-to make one large room. Racked on the walls,
shelved against wooden display lifts, nestled in velvet-lined cases and—in the
case of new acquisitions not yet touched by Imrie—dumped unceremoniously in
cardboard boxes, were more than two thousand rifles, shotguns and handguns,
with the over­whelming emphasis on the last category. Also in the room,
against the far wall, were a number of metal-working machines, including a
complete miniature gas-fired forge and cooling pot where metals could be
melted and shaped.“I think I have exactly what you want,” Imrie said. 'In the
store downstairs he'd seemed bland, as gray as his fringe of hair, a little
sleazy but not sleazy enough to be colorful. Here, among his weapons, he came
alive like a puppet jerked up on strings and touched, magically, by some good
fairy. His eyes, hooded and dull in the antique store, were wide, bright and
shifted quickly from one thing to another—not ignoring, either, Tucker's
reaction to everything he said and, in a few moments, to everything that he
showed him.They stopped at a bookcase that filled half the wall to the right
of the door, and Imrie looked up over the bushy gray thatch of his eyebrows,
embarrassed. He said, “Mr. Tucker, I hope you'll excuse the television
dramatics here.”“Of course,” Tucker said. He had been in contact with Imrie
nine times before. Three times Imrie had opened the hidden closet in Tucker's
presence—the sign of trust and respect he gave few customers—and every time he
apologized for the melodrama.“You can't be too careful these days,” Imrie
said, using both hands to remove several volumes of poetry from the fifth
shelf. He handed the books to Tucker, who took them and waited patiently.
“There was a time, not so many years ago, you could leave everything out in
the open. If I was working on a gun—making special changes—and I got sleepy,
I'd leave it on the workbench while I caught a few winks, you know?” Tucker
said he knew. “But now you can't take any chances. All this public uproar
about guns puts pressure on the cops and, directly, pressure on me too. You'd
think, listening to these anti-gun nuts, that every handgun in existence is



used in crime of some sort. Take a look around this workshop, though. I got
maybe twelve hundred, thirteen hundred handguns. How many of them am I going
to sell to special customers like you? Thirty? Forty? No more than that.” He
made a sound of disgust in the back of his throat, located the lock previously
covered by the books, used a key on his chain to open it. He stepped aside and
swung the bookcase out of the way, walked into a closet about four times his
own size, pulled on a chain that lighted a forty-watt bulb, located a
card-board box he wanted, turned out the light and stepped into the main room
again. He put the box down, closed and locked the bookcase door, took the
poetry volumes from Tucker's hands and slipped them onto the shelf again.
“Makes me feel like a criminal,” he said, grunting in the back of his throat.
He sounded as though he were looking for someone to spit on.At the main
workbench, Imrie showed Tucker what he had for him. “Three Portuguese National
Guard contract Lügers, all in excellent shape.”“Fakes?”Imrie looked hurt.
“Genuine, I assure you. A good fake, of course, would be sufficient for
anything you'd want to use it for. But these are the real article, 1906-type
with four-and-three-quarter-inch barrels.”“In 7.65 mm?”“Yes.”Tucker worked the
unloaded pistol.“See?” Imrie asked.“What about the silencers?” Tucker ran his
thumb over the threads that had been cut into the outer circumference of the
Lüger's barrel.Imrie lifted three bright tubes from the box, handed one of
them over. “I guarantee the continuity of the barrel.”“Of course.”Tucker
fitted the silencer to the Lüger and had almost eleven inches of barrel. The
effect was at once silly and deadly.“Ammunition? Clips?”Imrie took those out
of the box and placed them neatly on the table. He watched while Tucker fitted
the silencers to each of the weapons, loaded them, held them, did every­thing
but shoot them. He was not offended by the thorough­ness of the examination,
for he knew that Tucker was making no comment on his own trustworthiness but
was merely taking as many precautions as he could. Indeed, he admired the
other man's professionalism.Tucker broke the guns down and said, “How
much?”“You understand that a genuine Portuguese National Guard Låuger is a
collector's item?”“Even modified with a silencer?” Tucker asked.“Still,
yes.”“How much?”“I paid four hundred and fifty dollars for each gun, thirteen
hundred and fifty altogether, the going market price.” Tucker knew that Imrie
had not purchased the weapons from another collector but from various
unin­formed sources, probably for as little as fifty or a hundred dollars
each. He did not say anything. Imrie was good enough to be permitted as much
chiseling as he could reasonably expect was his due. “I restored them to full
functional status, supplied the ammunition—considerable ammunition—machined
the silencers, a delicate operation that takes no little amount of time—”“How
much?” Tucker interrupted.Bright eyes flickering over his face, down at the
guns, up at his face again, Imrie realized Tucker was in a hurry, perhaps
pushed the price up a little because of that. “Twenty-two hundred for the
three.”“Two thousand,” Tucker said.“There is the added problem that these
particular weapons were originally prepared for another gentleman, as an
advance order. He'll be around to collect them in two days. To fill that
order, I'm going to have to close the store and stay up eighteen hours a
day—”Tucker cut the fat man short. “Hardly likely,” he said. “We both know
that you always keep a bit ahead of the demand. That's one reason you keep the
hidden closet. You've probably got two more like this—maybe not Lügers but
something as sufficient—ready to hand behind the bookcase.”“Really—” Imrie
began.“Two thousand.”“You'll want a case to carry them out of here?” Imrie
asked, folding thick fingers together.“Yes.”“Two thousand for the guns,
twenty-five dollars for the attaché case.”Tucker smiled. “You're
unbelievable.”“The antique business has suffered through a recent economic
recession you might have read about in the papers,” Imrie said. He took his
hands apart and put them palms up as if to ask, “What can I do?”Tucker counted
out the money while Imrie put the guns, silencers and ammunition into a
pearl-gray attaché case with a silvery stainless-steel handle. He snapped it
shut, locked it and gave two keys to Tucker, in exchange for the proper cash
compensation.“I think you'll be pleased,” Imrie said.“I hope I will



be.”“Goodbye, then.”“Goodbye,” Tucker said.The fat man led him down the stairs
again, into the darkened furniture store, past a row of old floor cabinet
radios and a Gramophone on a maple stand. The Gramo­phone trumpet, once gilded
and now tarnished, made Tucker think of Elise Ramsey. She had appeared in a
cigar commercial seated on a divan beside an ancient Gramophone. That was one
of his favorite commercials, perhaps because she had been wearing a plunging,
lacy-necked dressing gown; he had always had the feeling that, as in a
cartoon, the Gramophone trumpet was alive and that its gaping mouth was opened
in awe of her formidable cleavage.Imrie unlocked the front door.Tucker went
out and away without saying anything more.The time was 11:06 on Wednesday
morning.



�The small Long Island airport out of which Paul Norton and Nick Simonsen
operated their catch-all air service had two macadamed runways, one new and
even, the other cracked and eroding and hoved up at the center like the back
of an angry cat. Both runways were in use. Three buildings—one a warehouse,
the second a hangar and the third a combination office suite and three-plane
berth—had all seen better days. The corrugated roofing was badly rusted, and
the wooden walls needed painting. Tucker paid the taxi driver, tipped him well
for running out to such an unlikely spot from which he'd hardly obtain a
re­turn fare, and went inside the nearest structure, which contained Norton's
office.Norton was there, behind a scarred desk that looked ready to collapse,
leaning way back in a rickety spring-backed chair, his booted feet propped on
the stained, notation-cluttered blotter. He was a big man, five inches taller
and sixty pounds heavier than Tucker. His face was broad and flat, since his
nose had been squashed and his cheeks scarred during his tour in Vietnam. He'd
never told Tucker how or why that had happened, or even if the two injuries
were from the same source. Perhaps, with un­limited resources and several
major operations, a very good plastic surgeon could have rebuilt that ruined
nose so it would look as good as new, though no improvement in his appearance
would have been noticeable until some­thing was done with the white scars on
both cheeks. Looking at him, Tucker had the eerie feeling that some enormous
cat had sneaked up behind Norton, dug its claws into his face and shredded the
flesh backward in one powerful jerk. Despite the disfiguration, he was not a
particularly ugly man—just damned mean-looking.When he spoke, however, your
impression of him shifted like the colored glass in the bottom of a
kaleido­scope. The voice was soft, the tone even, the words measured and warm.
His was the voice of a man who had seen too much and gone through more than
his share of agony, the voice of a man who never wanted to have to kill or
hurt anything again. “A beer?” he asked.“This time of day?”“It's after noon,”
Norton observed, taking his feet off the desk and rising. He moved smoothly,
gracefully. From an old refrigerator in the corner of the room he got two
chilled beers, opened them and put them on the desk without offering any
glasses.Tucker sat down in the client's chair, both briefcases beside
him.Norton did not give either of the satchels a glance. He knew that if they
were any of his business, Tucker would tell him so. Vietnam had not only made
him a gentle man but an extraordinarily wary one as well.“Ballantine's India
Pale Ale,” Norton said, lifting his own bottle. “I've tried everything, and
this is the only one that makes me happy.” He drank a third of his beer in one
long swallow that set his Adam's apple bobbing like a dinghy in a
typhoon.Tucker sipped his beer, agreed with the judgment and said, “I need a
chauffeur.”“So you said on the phone.”“You have the copter ready?”“It only
took a few minutes.”“Efficiency.”“My trademark.”Tucker swallowed some beer,
sighed, put the bottle down, lifted the lighter of the two briefcases,
unsnapped the latches and opened the top. He said, “All you have to know to
set your price is the destination. Pittsburgh. And the length of time I'll
need you—perhaps it'll be as late as tomorrow noon before we get back here.
Maybe it'll be some time tonight. Your own complicity involves nothing more
than the alteration of the markings on the copter. It's damn unlikely that the
FAA will find out about that, and, besides, you're accustomed to risking as
much.”“Quite accustomed,” Norton agreed. “But you forget that, according to
the law, I'll be aiding and abetting you with whatever you have in mind.
Understand me, Mike, I don't want to know what that is. I just want to point
out that I'll be liable for criminal charges.”“This operation isn't directed
against anyone the law would rush to defend,” Tucker said.Norton raised his
eyebrows, picked up his beer and took another third of it in one
swallow.“That's the last factor you have to consider. We're going up against a
man named Baglio, against his entire machine.”“Organized?”“Let's call him an
entrepreneur.”“Successful?”“Very.”Norton considered the angles for a moment,
scratching unconsciously at the three long white marks on his right cheek.
“Three thousand sound all right to you?”Tucker paid without any argument,
closed his briefcase again. It was a fair enough price for everything that he



was going to ask of Norton and his machine.The big man put the money in the
lockbox in the bot­tom drawer of a filing cabinet behind his desk, locked both
the box and the drawer, pocketed the keys and came back to his desk.“Someone
could carry the whole cabinet away,” Tucker said.“It's bolted to the
floor.”They drank the remainder of their beer in silence, and when they were
finished Norton said, “You ready?”“Yes.”They left the office and walked to the
third berth in the same building, where a gray helicopter sat on a wheeled
towing platform. It was the same four-seater quadra-prop that Norton had used
twice before when Tucker had required his services, though its own markings
had been expertly masked with colored tape. New numbers, also formed with
tape, decorated the proper plates on the nose and both sides. The Pennsylvania
state seal, with its two rearing horses, was firmly attached to both doors of
the craft; below the seal, in white letters, were the words pennsylvania state
police. It all looked very genuine. It should have, since the insignia were
exact copies of those in use by the authorities, rendered by a friend of
Norton's who worked in an ad agency during the day and moon­lighted however he
could. He had drawn Norton nine sets of state seals so far, though Tucker had
not had the op­portunity, thus far, to operate in so many different colonies.
Norton had other customers.“Good?” Norton asked.“Fine,” Tucker said.A golf
cart was already hooked up to the platform on which the copter stood, and
Norton hopped into this. He started it and drove slowly outside. Out of the
hangar, he stopped, detached the cart from the platform, drove it back inside
and parked it. They boarded the helicopter.“You've got a change of clothes?”
Tucker asked.“I packed as soon as you called.”“Good.”“Even before I went out
to doctor the copter.”“Fine.”A few minutes later, they drifted onto the
cracked macadam runway. Both Tucker and Norton sat in the forward seats;
behind them was a pair of seats that folded down to form a large cargo area.
Most of Paulnik Air's freight work was handled with one of the two twin-engine
Apaches that they maintained, though the dense, built-up New York area often
required a helicopter to land where there was no runway. Besides, the copter
was the most lucrative of the three Paulnik craft, thanks to Tucker and to
others like him.As they lifted into the early-afternoon sky, Tucker wondered
where Simonsen would be hiding. Simonsen professed to know absolutely nothing
about Norton's willingness to bend the law for a buck. He handled none of the
illegitimate work, though Norton knew his partner always stood at a window and
watched proceedings such as these, as if he secretly envied what he supposed
was a glamorous mission. He would be down there now, watch­ing and a little
jealous, a little frightened.Then the airfield and the hangars were out of
sight as they banked west toward the city.The time was 2:12 as the copter,
laden with auxiliary fuel tanks, began the longest leg of the journey.Tucker
wondered if Baglio had had an opportunity to question Merle Bachman. The
driver had been in the man­sion more than a full day. If he was not badly
injured, that was plenty of time for Baglio to break him, enough time for
Bachman to spill everything he knew about Tucker and the others.Norton had
said something which Tucker, lost in the reverie, had not heard.“What?” Tucker
asked.“I said, 'The pollution sure is nice today, isn't it?' ”Norton waved one
burly arm at the vista of yellow-white mist that rose up from all quarters of
the city, meshed high overhead and roiled like a ball of snakes, smoke snakes.
He indicated the awful scenery much as a legitimate guide might gesture
grandly at the undeniable splendor of Niagara Falls.“Beautiful.”“It'll make a
grand sunset.”“Lovely.”“Too bad we can't see it.”“Too bad.”But Tucker could
not bring himself to think very long about sunsets and atmospheric
pollution.Perhaps Baglio's people wouldn't be able to trace the Tucker name
any farther than the downtown mail drop. They had contacts, yes, of course
they had, but they were not omniscient.Yet, even if they got that far and no
farther, he would have to forget the Tucker identity altogether, assume a new
name, purchase all new credentials in that name, and strictly avoid everyone
who had, to date, known him only as Tucker.That would require an outlay of
cash and a period of relative inactivity, and it would be, in the vulgate, a
pain in the ass.And he could not expect an identity change to provide safety



for very long. Sooner or later, when one of them was using a new name himself,
he would encounter an old acquaintance who'd remember the Tucker identity.
Then a second name change would be necessary—and after that, a third and a
fourth.He could see no end to it.Much better to think the driver had not
talked yet. If Baglio didn't get through to Bachman in the next twelve hours,
they were all home safe.



�Tucker looked at the map spread out on his knees, glanced through the front
window of the copter as Norton flew at an angle to the roadway below them, and
shouted, “There! That's the highway that runs past the turn-off for Baglio's
estate—and I think the house is over that way, in those slopes. If I'm right,
the turn-off should be just ahead.”It was.“Good work!” he shouted at Norton,
grinning.Perhaps he wouldn't have had to shout quite so loudly, for the cabin
was fairly well insulated against the roar of the overhead rotors. But after
several hours in the air, listening to that thumping racket, his ears buzzed
like the core of a beehive on a busy spring morning, and he shouted mostly to
hear himself.Norton nodded and said, “Is that a likely place to put down?” He
pointed across the highway, almost directly opposite the entrance to the
Baglio drive. A thousand yards from the road's edge, the woodlands broke for
several hundred feet, providing a clean, grassy, somewhat sloped expanse of
land between arms of the forest.“Good enough,” Tucker said.They went that way
and, five minutes later, were on the ground. Norton cut the engines, let the
blades stutter down. The bees began to fly out of Tucker's ears, until the
numbed ringing was gone and he could hear once more.“Now what?” Norton
asked.“Now, you'll wait here while I go telephone a col­league,” Tucker said,
working loose of the seat belt and the shoulder harness which had bitten deep
into his flesh.Norton stretched his long legs as well as he could in the
recess below the control dash and looked around at the pine trees. “I know
you're clever at organizing opera­tions, Mike. God knows, I've been in the
thick of two of them, and I could tell as much about your expertise without
knowing just what in the hell was going on. But I can't believe that you've
had a branch line run into these woods just on the off chance that you might
have to telephone someone from here.”Tucker smiled. “No branch line. But
there's a picnic area not too far from here, along the main highway, with a
phone booth at the end of it. Sit tight until I get back.”He pushed open the
heavy copter door, jumped out, reached up and slammed the door shut. Fifteen
minutes later he made his call from the booth in the picnic area. An hour
after that, Jimmy Shirillo drove into the parking lot in his red Corvette, cut
the engine and climbed out, smiling.Another man got out of the low-slung car.
He was at least twenty years older than Tucker, about Pete Harris's age,
though he was slim and almost delicate-looking, like Shirillo, quite unlike
the bearish Harris. He wore heavy-rimmed glasses with thick lenses, combed his
hair back from his forehead and looked, from the neck up, much like a
turn-of-the-century schoolmaster. From the neck down he looked not unlike a
hippie, in bellbottom blue jeans and a rumpled blue work shirt with the cuffs
rolled up. He looked at Tucker, smiled slightly, bent back into the Cor­vette
to get his equipment which he had packed into a shoulder-slung leather satchel
and a small metal suitcase.Shirillo introduced them—Ken Willis, photographer—
and let them shake hands. Willis's handshake was indiffer­ent, as if he felt
formalities of this sort were a waste of time. Close up, Tucker saw in him an
impatience, a need to keep moving, a quality that was unsettlingly like his
own.“You know what we want?” he asked Willis.“Jimmy told me the most of it.”To
Shirillo Tucker said, “Are you sure of him?”“Of course. He's my uncle, on my
mother's side, by marriage.”“For one thing,” Willis explained, “even if I were
will­ing to sell out on you, I wouldn't know where the hell to go to do it. My
line is mostly weddings and freelance nude photography for men's
magazines.”“Good enough,” Tucker said. “It's a fifteen-minute walk to the
helicopter. Jimmy, you'll stay here with the car until we come back. You can
pretend you got sleepy driving and pulled off for a nap—that is, if a cop
stops and wants to know if you're just loitering. We'll be back be­fore dark,
I hope.”Shirillo returned to the car.Tucker picked up Willis's heavy metal
suitcase and said, “Across the highway. We'll wait until there aren't any cars
coming before we try it. We don't want to stir up anyone's curiosity.”The big
red summer sun had already touched the peak of the mountain on which the
Baglio mansion rested, caressed the gentle ridgeline with bright fingers and
slowly began to settle out of sight. Full darkness was still more than an hour
away, the true sunset obscured by the mountainside, but even so they were



going to have to scramble to get done everything they had come here for.Norton
took them over the roof of the huge white house, a dozen yards above the
television antennae, peeled to the right when they had reached the end of the
lawn and circled back, swept over the house from the opposite direction, even
closer this time.“Can you get it like that?” Norton shouted.Willis shook his
head vehemently, negatively. “I'll either have to hang out of the door or
shoot through the nose glass here.” He reached across the narrow dash and
thumped his knuckles on the windshield. They made a hollow tok, tok, tok
sound.“I can stand her on end a little,” Norton said.“And do it going away
from the sun,” Willis said, “so there's no glare against the glass.”Tucker sat
in the seat directly behind Norton, watching the mansion closely, waiting for
the first sign of Baglio's bodyguards. He wondered what they'd think when they
came dashing out and found a police helicopter buzzing their retreat.Norton
stood the helicopter on its nose at a thirty-five-degree angle, slanted enough
so that they all slid forward on their seats, testing the belts that bound
them in.“Good,” Willis said.The photographer had loaded his camera, unfastened
his seat belt and was now out of his bucket-form chair, leaning across the
dash, his face pressed close to the win­dow as he focused and shot one frame
after another.Paul Norton didn't like the fact that Willis wasn't strapped
down, but he didn't say much about it. He con­centrated on keeping the
copter's flight path as even and steady as possible so that there was little
chance of Willis being thrown around.Below, two men came out of the front door
of the white house and looked up at the circling craft, raised flattened hands
to shield their eyes from the last direct glints of sunlight that touched the
polished framework and the windshield of the copter as it fluttered in a tight
little turn. They were, Tucker saw, the next thing to non­entities, two husky
muscle types, their sports coats hanging open so that guns would be more
quickly at hand.Tucker leaned forward and said, almost in Norton's ear, “The
glass isn't bulletproof, is it?”“Plexiglass,” Norton said. “It'll deflect a
pistol shot pretty well, even if we were close enough for them to use
handguns. Even when it cracks under rifle fire, it can throw the slug away
first.”Tucker remained forward in his seat, bracing himself against the back
of Norton's seat, staring down through the tilted nose window. “I think we
have enough front-to-back shots. Let's try cruising it from end to end.”Norton
obliged, brought the copter around in a whine of engine noise, coasted the
length of the mansion while Willis busily used his camera.Baglio himself had
come out of the house and stood in front of the pillared promenade in the
circular driveway, looking up at the copter. Right now he would be wonder­ing
whether they knew that Bachman was in the house or whether this was only
routine police harassment. He would be wondering, too, how he could get
Bachman out of the mansion under their noses if they should land with a search
warrant. Tucker hoped that, when Norton took them away from here without
landing, Baglio didn't panic and have Bachman killed and buried. It would be
so easy for him to have the driver tucked away in a grave beneath the pine
trees upslope of the house. Of course, Bachman might already be dead. He might
have talked and been put to sleep without the proper honors.Tucker said, “Can
you take her down and parallel the house so Willis can get some ground shots
of all four sides?”“Sure,” Norton said.He leveled the machine and, when they
were behind the mansion, took it down within five feet of the lawn while the
photographer took his shots through the side window. When they came around in
front of the house, where Baglio and his two men were standing, the hoods
danced quickly back out of the way of the chopping blades that were still much
too high to reach them but which must have looked sobering anyway. They were
too busy, then, to notice the copter's occupants.“Now up,” Tucker said. “Let's
get some shots of the house in perspective, the entire lawn and the perimeter
of the forest.”When that was done, Norton said, “Next?”“That's it,” Tucker
said. “Let's get back to home base.”By the time they landed on the grassy
floor of the forest clearing nearly two miles from Baglio's mansion, Willis
had packed away all of his gear and was ready to go. The moment the chattering
rotors began to stutter down into silence, he pushed open his door and jumped



out, reached back inside and dragged his two cases of equip­ment after
him.“Wait a moment,” Norton said as Tucker pushed Willis's seat forward and
made to follow the photographer.“Yeah?”Norton said, “Obviously, you're going
in there. Since you told me to be ready for four passengers—and since I've
only heard about three of you so far—it seems likely you're going in to get
back a man of yours.”Tucker said nothing.Norton continued: “Wouldn't they be
expecting some­thing like this—the copter and all?”“No,” Tucker said. “They're
expecting small-time tactics, if they're expecting anything at all. They're
very secure up there, or think they are. Besides, I'm sure they were
altogether misled by the police insignia on the copter.”“That's another
thing,” Norton said. “Wouldn't they think it's pretty odd to be harassed like
this? Wouldn't they be making regular payoffs to eliminate just this kind of
hassle?”“Not to state police,” Tucker said. “There are rotten apples in every
police force, and they probably do carry a couple of the state boys on their
payroll, but they can't buy off one of the toughest and best forces in the
country. The price would be too high.”Norton said, “Okay. I wasn't being
nosey. I just wanted to know what to expect the next time I have to take this
crate in there. If they're going to have me figured out and be waiting for me,
then I want to know about it.” He stretched again, arched his back and pressed
upward against his seat belt.“They won't be expecting you,” Tucker said. “A
flat guarantee.”“I'll be here when you need me.”Tucker jumped out, took the
two briefcases that Norton handed to him, one with less than five thousand
cash packed into it, the other containing the guns. He also handed down a soft
khaki tote bag with a heavy load in the bottom, special equipment that Tucker
had asked him to supply when he had originally called him from the
de­partment-store phone that morning. Tucker carried the briefcases in one
hand, since they were both slim, the tote bag in the other, led Willis back
into the woods and, fifteen minutes later, to the red Corvette where Jimmy
Shirillo was still feigning sleep.By a quarter of ten they were in the city
again. Merle Bachman had been in Baglio's hands slightly over thirty-six
hours.



�In the dream he lay upon a soft bed, the covers drawn away from him, a
feather pillow propping his head up. The room was almost completely dark,
though swaths of soft blue light striped the thick carpeting and made odd
shadows on the walls; the source of the light, though he looked for it, was
not apparent. Elise Ramsey appeared on the far side of the room, held for a
moment in a band of blue light, like a specimen in a collection, on display,
then stepped for­ward into shadow. She was nude, striding toward him with the
confidence of a lioness. She came out of shadow into light again, cupping her
heavy breasts in her hands, making him an offering, one that he was instantly
willing to accept. She stepped into shadow again, reappeared in light, all
slickly moving, sinuous curves. He would have been aroused to full ability in
another moment—except that he saw the incredible hand rising up behind her,
the hand that she was clearly unaware of and which, even had he warned her,
was moving too fast for her to avoid. It was large enough to cup Elise in its
palm, a giant's hand that faded away into the darkness of the ceiling just
beyond the thick wrist. The fingers were spread to encircle her, the flesh
gray and cold and rigid in appearance. It was an iron fist, and it would crush
her in another moment. What made the dream metamorphose into a nightmare was
not the fact that she would be squashed like an insect, or even the
understanding that the hand would come after Tucker when it was finished with
the girl, but the cer­tainty that the hand did not belong to Baglio this time.
This time, the iron hand was his father's. Shadow and blue light, bare
breasts, stiffened nipples and the convulsing grasp of iron digits . .
.“Hey!”Tucker blinked.“You all right?” Pete Harris asked, shaking his shoulder
gently but insistently. “You okay, friend?”“Yeah,” Tucker said, not opening
his eyes.“You sure?”“I'm sure.”Tucker sat up and rubbed his eyes, massaged the
back of his neck and tried to decide what had crawled into his mouth and died
during his nap in Harris's hotel bed. He flicked his tongue around and didn't
find any corpse, de­cided that he must have swallowed it and that he would
have to scrub his teeth well to get rid of the last traces of its
demise.“Jimmy's here,” Harris said. “He's got everything you told him to bring
back.”Tucker looked up, saw Shirillo across the bed, sitting in a chair by the
standard-model hotel writing desk. Sev­eral paper bags with store names on
them rested on the floor near his feet. “What kind of job did your uncle do on
the photographs?”“Great,” Shirillo said. “Wait till you see them.”“Have them
ready for me,” Tucker said. He got up and went into the bathroom, closed the
door behind him. He felt like hell, stiff and weary, though he had been asleep
for only an hour and a half. He looked at his watch. One o'clock in the
morning. Make it a two-hour nap. Still and all, he should not feel as bad as
this. He splashed water in his face, dried off, found Harris's toothpaste and
squeezed a worm of it onto his index finger, then scrubbed his teeth without
benefit of a genuine brush. It didn't do much good for the tartar that had
built up since this morning, but it freshened his breath and made him feel
somewhat more human than he had when he woke up.Back in the main room, he
found that they had posi­tioned the three chairs at the writing desk and had a
stack of 8 x 10 glossies lying there for his inspection. He took the middle
chair which they had left for him and picked up the stack of pictures, went
through them carefully, se­lected a dozen and gave the rest to Shirillo. The
boy put them in a plain brown envelope and put the envelope out of their
way.“We'll be ready to go in half an hour,” Tucker told them, “if you pay
attention the whole way through.”“You have it all figured out?” Harris
asked.“Not all of it,” Tucker said, aware of Harris's streak of stubbornness.
The big man had gone along with every­thing Tucker ordered up to now, but he
would have his limits. It was best to make him think he played an equal role
in at least part of the planning. “I'll want your com­ments and suggestions so
we can hammer out the fine points.”“What if Bachman's dead?” Harris
asked.“Then we're wasting our time, but we don't lose any­thing.”“We could get
killed,” Harris said.“Look at the photographs, please,” Tucker said. “They
cost me nearly three hundred dollars.”Harris shrugged and settled back in his
chair, quiet. He looked at the photographs, listened to what Tucker had to



say, looked as though he wanted to put his Thompson together and caress it for
a while, began to make a few suggestions and finally regained his nerve. He
was getting old, with twenty-five years in the business; no one blamed him for
being a little more on edge than his colleagues. They'd be the same way in two
more decades, if they lived that long.On the drive out of the city, Shirillo
behind the wheel of a stolen Buick that Tucker had picked up only a few blocks
from the hotel, Harris in back with his Thompson across his lap, Tucker
hungrily devoured two Hershey chocolate bars and watched the occasional
headlights of other cars blur by them. He had not eaten since breakfast, but
the candy stopped his stomach growling and steadied his hands, which had
become slightly palsied. The food did not, however, do anything about the
shakes that had hold of his insides, and he resisted an urge to hug himself
for warmth.Eventually, they pulled off onto the familiar picnic area three
quarters of a mile beyond Baglio's private road and stopped behind another
car.“It's empty,” Shirillo said.Harris had leaned forward, and he said,
“Couple of kids parking.”Shirillo grinned and shook his head. “If it was that,
the windows would be all steamed.”“What do we do?” Harris asked.Wishing he had
another Hershey bar, Tucker said, “We sit here and wait, that's all.”“What if
nobody shows up, my friend?”“We'll see,” Tucker said.A minute later two tall,
well-dressed black men walked out of the woods behind the picnic area, making
casually for the parked car, one of them still zipping up his fly.“The call of
nature,” Shirillo said. “You'd think the state could afford a few comfort
stations along a highway like this.”The black men gave the Buick only a
cursory glance, not at all afraid of whom they might encounter in a lonely
spot like this, got into their own car, started up and drove away.“Okay,'
Tucker said, getting out of the car.Harris rolled down his window and called
to Tucker, “Maybe we ought to hide it better than we planned—in case there's
anyone else with a bad bladder problem.”“You're right,” Tucker said.Using a
flashlight, Tucker inspected the edge of the woods, found a place between the
trees where the Buick could squeeze through, motioned to Shirillo. The kid
drove the big car into the woods, following Tucker as he cau­tiously picked
out a route that led deeper and deeper into the underbrush. Fifteen minutes
later he signaled Shirillo to stop. They were more than a hundred yards from
the last picnic table, two hundred from the road, screened by several clumps
of thickly grown mountain laurel.Getting out of the car, Harris said, “Anybody
who's prude enough to walk all this way from the road just to take a piss
deserves to be shot in the head.”Shirillo and Tucker quickly unloaded all the
gear from the Buick and put it on the car roof where everyone could get at it.
Quickly they undressed and changed into the clothes which Shirillo had
purchased earlier in the evening according to the sizes they had given him.
Each man wore his own black socks and shoes, dark jeans that fitted loosely
enough to be comfortable in almost any circum­stance, midnight-blue shirt and
dark windbreaker with large pockets and a hood that could be pulled over the
head. Each man drew up his hood and fastened it beneath his chin, tied the
drawstrings in a double knot to keep them from loosening.Harris said, “You
sure have rotten taste, Jimmy.”“Oh?”“What's the alligator patch on the
windbreakers?”Shirillo reached down and fingered the embroidered alligator on
his left breast. “I couldn't find any wind-breakers without them,” he said.“I
feel like a kid,” Harris said.Tucker said, “Relax. It could have been worse
than an alligator. It might have been a kitten or a canary or
some­thing.”“They had kittens,” Shirillo said. “But I ruled those out. They
also had elephants and tigers, and I couldn't make up my mind between those
and the alligators. If you don't like the alligators, Pete, we'll wait here
while you exchange your jacket for another one.”“Maybe I'd have liked the
tiger,” Harris said reflec­tively, letting the idea roll around in his mind
while he spoke.Tucker said, “What's wrong with elephants?”“Oh, elephants,”
Harris said. “Well, elephants always look a little stupid, don't you think?
They certainly aren't ferocious; they don't instill fear in anyone. Baglio saw
me coming in an elephant-decorated windbreaker, he might think I was the local
Good Humor man or someone selling diaper service, something like that.



Besides, I've been a life­long Democrat, and elephants aren't my
insignia.”“You vote?” Shirillo asked, surprised.“Sure, I vote.”Both Shirillo
and Tucker laughed.Harris looked perplexed, rubbed at the alligator on his
chest and said, “What's wrong with that?”“It just seems strange,” Tucker
explained, “that a wanted criminal is a registered voter.”“I'm not wanted
yet,” Harris said. “I was wanted twice before, but I served less than two
years both times. I'm a clean citizen now. I feel it's my duty to vote in
every elec­tion.” He looked at them, at what he could see of them in the dark.
“Don't you two vote?”“No,” Shirillo said. “I've only been eligible a few
years, and I just never got around to it. I don't see what good it
does.”“You?” Harris asked Tucker.Tucker said, “Politics never interested me. I
know people who spend half their lives worrying about how everything's going
to hell in a basket—and it all goes to hell in a basket anyway. I figure I'll
survive no matter what nincompoop the public puts in office next.”“That's just
terrible,” Harris said, clearly taken aback at their unpatriotic sloth. “It's
a good thing neither one of you has any kids. You'd be the kind of parents
who'd set rotten examples.”Tucker and Shirillo laughed again.“Come on,” Tucker
said, prying the lid off a small can of greasepaint, “Let me blacken your
face.”“What for?” Harris asked.“For one thing,” Tucker said, “it'll make it
harder for anyone to see you in the dark. More important, with a hood over
your hair and black paint covering your face, it's going to be difficult for
Baglio or any of them to make a positive identification of you later. Change a
man's facial color, and you alter him almost as thoroughly as if he'd donned a
mask. And in the close work we'll be doing to­night, a mask wouldn't be good;
it would just get in the way. The greasepaint will conceal you and give you
the optimum in mobility, the use of your eyes.”Grunting unhappily, Harris
submitted to this indignity, all the while fingering the outline of the raised
green alli­gator on his breast.Ten minutes later they had all been
black-faced, the paint put aside with the clothes they had taken off.“Now?”
Harris asked, plainly expecting yet another indignity.“I'll show you the
guns,” Tucker said.“I always use the Thompson,” Harris said, lifting it away
from the car where he had leaned it.“You'll take it along,” Tucker agreed.
“But you'll use it only if you have to. If at all possible, you'll keep it
shoul­der-slung and you'll use this.” He got out the three Lügers and three
silencers, fitted the parts and distributed the weapons. He divided up the
clips of ammunition, four each, and supervised the loading.“Very nice,” Harris
said.Tucker relaxed as the big man strapped the submachine gun over his
shoulder and tested the pistol in his hand. “Keep the ammunition zipped into
the right-hand pocket of your windbreaker.”Harris said, “Holsters?”“None,”
Tucker said.“Gun goes in left-hand pocket?”“No. Keep the pistol out at all
times.”“Sometimes you need both hands for other things,” Harris said.“Not
tonight, I think. We've got to keep a gun ready. For one thing, getting that
damn long silenced barrel out of a holster could be tricky in a pinch. For
another, once we're in the house, we could be come upon and shot before we had
time to draw. Remember, Baglio keeps at least four armed men in that place,
four professionals. And it's their home ground, not ours.”Shirillo had been
unable to learn exactly how many people lived in the Baglio mansion.Tucker
took out a special belt from which hung a num­ber of tools in thin plastic
pouches. He pulled up his windbreaker, buckled the belt around his waist, drew
the jacket down again.“Shirillo get you that?” Harris asked.“Yes.”“Looks like
a nice set.”“It is,” Shirillo said. “I picked each piece myself, spent a
couple of weeks honing them where that was necessary, made up the belt and the
pouches in my brother's shoe-repair shop.”Harris scratched his blackened chin,
looked at the tips of his fingers, said, “You think we'll have to break in,
then?”“If all the main doors and unlocked windows look too damn inviting,”
Tucker said, “we'll make our own entrance.”Harris nodded.“One more thing,”
Tucker said. He got the khaki tote bag that Paul Norton had given him that
afternoon, opened it and took out two compact walkie-talkies. He gave one to
Shirillo and took one himself, strapped it to his shoulder and let it hang
down against his right biceps. He explained the operation of the radios to



Shirillo, insisted that they test them, was finally satisfied that the boy
knew what he was doing.“I don't get one?” Harris asked.“You're already
carrying the machine gun,” Tucker pointed out. “It may be necessary to split
up and be out of each other's sight. I won't, however, have us cut into three
separate units. You'll always be with either Jimmy or me, and when we've gone
two different ways, we can keep in contact with these. Later on, of course,
we'll need them to get in touch with Paul.”“The copter jockey?” Harris
asked.“Yes.”“I'm anxious to meet him.”“You will before long.”They gathered up
everything that had not been in the Buick when they stole the car—the clothes
they had taken off, the attaché case in which the three pistols had lain, the
bags the clothes they were now wearing had come in, the black greasepaint, all
the sales slips—stuffed every­thing into the tote bag that the walkie-talkies
had been in. The bag was filled to bulging.“Back in a jiffy,” Tucker said.He
took a five-minute walk into the woods, much deeper than the car had gone,
and, when he felt he was far enough away from the Buick, he heaved the tote
bag away into the dark trees. It glanced off a pine trunk, struck some­thing
else, landed with a crash in deep greenery and was still. Good enough, then.
He went back to the others.They took ten minutes to wipe down the Buick,
inside and out, until they were sure no one would pick up any prints from it.
They had not worried about prints on the stolen Chevy and Dodge that had been
wracked up in Baglio's estate the day before, because they knew that Baglio
would have those wrecks tucked away and that the police would never have a
chance to go over them. This was different, for the Buick would be abandoned
here and would eventually be returned to its proper owner. Though Harris's
fingerprints were on file, neither Shirillo nor Tucker had been inked into
public records yet. Shirillo was too young to have been caught yet; Tucker was
simply too careful. Also, Tucker had never been printed in his real identity
as the man with the penthouse apartment on Park Avenue, and he most likely
never would be; the rich are seldom subjected to that kind of humiliation
unless the case against them is as tight as an angry fist, and Tucker intended
to be perfectly law-abiding in his real identity. Printed as Tucker, then, his
true name and background could be kept a secret, even if he was arrested and
had to serve time—although, once out on bail, he could ditch the Tucker name
forever and slip back into the Park Avenue world without much worry about
being traced and appre­hended. As Tucker, however, having his prints on file
would severely limit his mobility.Tucker shut the last open door of the Buick,
using his handkerchief to keep it clean. He put the handkerchief in his pocket
and turned to Shirillo. “Time?”Shirillo looked at his watch in the pale yellow
glow of the flashlight, and he said, “A quarter to three.”“Plenty of time,”
Tucker said.Around them, the darkness was complete when Shirillo flicked off
the light. The thickly criss-crossed boughs of the pines even held back the
dim brightness of the stars.Tucker said, “Have we forgotten anything?” He knew
that they had not, but he wanted to give Pete Harris the feeling that he was
helping to guide the operation.No one responded.Checking the flimsy rubber
surgical gloves which they'd all put on when they'd changed clothes, Tucker
said, “Let's go, then. We've got a good piece of walking to do, and we can use
the flashlight for only about half of it.”They struck out for Baglio's
mansion, while the night closed in around them, and the silenced crickets near
the Buick, alone again, took up their chirruping.



�Their line of march paralleled the main highway, though they remained out of
sight of it. In a while they came across Baglio's private macadamed lane.
Moving back into the woods again, still guided by the flashlight beam, they
followed the twisting lane as it cut inland, and they began to move upward
into worn limestone foothills. The trees were thick, as was the brambled
underbrush. But deer, smaller animals and the run-off from rainstorms had
pressed paths through the weaker vegetation. These natural trails often
wandered considerably between two points, but they afforded an easier way than
any of the men could have chosen with the jumble of bushes, rocks, gullies and
brambles on all sides. To make up for the extra distance they had to cover,
they jogged thirty paces for every ten they walked, running as far as they
could for three min­utes, cutting back to a walk for one, running another
three, walking again. Tucker wanted to be within sight of the mansion by
three-thirty and inside of it no later than a quarter to four. That still gave
them plenty of time before dawn to do everything they would need to do.Running
through the darkness with the crazily bob­bing light picking out the narrow
trail ahead of him, Tucker was reminded of the nightmare that he had
experi­enced in Harris's hotel room: the hand descending sud­denly out of
shadows, moving stealthily through bands of darkness and blue light, stalking
the nude Elise.He could not shake off the insane conviction that the same hand
was behind him now, that it had already dis­posed of Harris in a most brutal
fashion, that it was wrap­ping around Shirillo at that very moment and would
be gripping him in cold iron fingers any time now.He ran, then walked, then
ran some more, listening to the matching steps of the two men behind him.Twice
they stopped to rest for exactly two minutes at a stretch, but they did not
speak to each other. Drawing breath was all they cared about. They stared at
the ground, wiped sweat out of their eyes and, when their time was up, moved
on again. Harris's breathing was the most labored, whether from exhaustion
alone or from fear as much as weariness Tucker couldn't say. A life of crime
wasn't meant for any but young men.Fifteen minutes after they had started out,
Tucker flicked off the flashlight and slowed their pace consider­ably. At 3:35
in the morning they came to the perimeter of the forest and the beginning of
Baglio's immaculately cared-for lawn.In the forest, as they were on the way up
from the picnic area where they had changed clothes, a thin layer of ground
fog had clung to the bottoms of the trees and twined through the undergrowth
like a tangle of wispy rags, now and again obscured the way ahead, cold and
wet and clinging. Here in the open the aisles of trees fun­neled the fog
between them, poured it onto the shrub-dotted lawn where it lay like piles and
piles of heavy quilts. The lights on the front promenade, under the pillars,
were diffused by it, as were the dimmer lights that shone through a few
downstairs windows. The result was an eerie wash of yellow light that filled
the immediate lawn about the house but illuminated nothing, lay upon the dense
shadows but did not disperse them.Tucker, Harris and Shirillo lay in the woods
at the edge of the mowed grass and studied the stillness of the early-morning
scene, not wanting to find any movement up there but more or less resigned to
it. Apparently there were no guards prowling the grounds, though one or more
of them might be stationed at fixed points from which they could scan the
entire lawn. Tucker knew that was a strong possibility, but he pretty much
rejected it anyway. Baglio would not be expecting them to return. There was no
reason for him to mount an extraordinary guard tonight unless he had been
especially impressed with the state-police helicopter during the day. That was
possible, Tucker supposed, but not very likely. Baglio's sort did not like
policemen much, but they were not as paranoid about them as a lesser
criminal—say, a common burglar or mug­ger—might have been. For Ross Baglio,
there were always payoffs that could be made, influence that could be bought;
or, failing that, there were always top-notch lawyers, bail bonds and an
eventual dismissal of the charges on one ground or another.“Probably inside
the house this early in the morning, this kind of weather,” Harris
whispered.“Of course,” Tucker said.“As planned, then?”“As planned.”Harris went
first. He crouched so that he was only half his normal height, and he ran



toward a line of shrubbery that ringed the inside of the circular driveway and
pro­vided a well-concealed vantage point from which they could safely gauge
the presence of sentries at any of the front windows. For a moment there was
the sound of his receding footsteps, soft, wet hissing as he disturbed the
dewy grass. Then there was nothing at all. The fog swal­lowed him
completely.“He'll be in place now,” Tucker whispered.“Right,” Shirillo
said.The boy ran now, making even less noise than Harris had, bent even lower.
The heavy fog opened up and swal­lowed him too, in one gulp, leaving Tucker
completely alone.And alone, Tucker remembered the nightmare more vividly than
ever: the shadows and the light, the reaching hand. He felt an itch between
his shoulder blades, a dull cold ache of expectancy in the back of his neck.He
rose and, crouching, ran to join the others.They lay on their stomachs behind
the evenly trimmed hedge on the inside of the driveway fifty yards from the
front doors of the mansion. Through breaks in the foliage they had a good
view. The fog was not thick enough to shroud the house altogether at such a
short distance, but it did dull the outlines of the roof and softened the
joints between slabs of siding so that the place appeared to be made of a
single piece of expertly carved alabaster. From their position they could see
all the windows on the front of the house: four of them backed by dull yellow
light, six of them perfectly dark on the first level; all ten windows on the
second floor were dark.“Been watching,” Harris said.“And?”“I don't think
anyone's at the windows.”“That's unlikely.”“Just the same . . . Watch them and
see.”Five minutes later Shirillo said, “I don't see anyone, either.”“Four
windows are lighted,” Tucker said.Harris said, “I didn't say there wasn't
anyone inside there, awake. I just don't think there's anyone watching the
windows. Probably that's because of the fog; they figure they wouldn't see
much of anything even if there was something to see.”In a few minutes Tucker
was willing to agree that they were not being watched. If one of Baglio's men
were standing at any of the front windows, on either floor, in a darkened
room, he would most certainly be visible as a lighter gray blur against the
deeper blackness of the room behind him. There was only half a moon, and the
light from that was considerably diluted by the fog; still, a man's face
positioned only inches from the glass ought to reflect enough light to stand
out plainly to any knowledgeable observer. The lighted windows, of course,
would have clearly revealed any posted guard; those windows were empty, the
rooms beyond them apparently quiet and still.“Well?” Harris asked.Nerves. A
case of nerves. After all, he was twenty-five years in this business, with two
tours of a federal prison already behind him. He was too old and had weathered
too much to risk getting shot down by a Mafia gunman in the pursuit of
something as quixotic as tonight's goal; they would bury him above the house,
in the woods, where his body would decompose, the component minerals washing
down the slope to fertilize a hood's landscaped estate. In the grave, the only
things that would survive the flesh were his bones—and the vinyl windbreaker
with its alligator insignia. So Harris had a case of nerves. Of course,
every­one had nerves; that definition of his condition was impre­cise. Still,
one day Tucker would be the same as Harris, tensed to the breaking point,
promising himself he would retire, taking that “one last job” over and over
again, until his case of nerves led to one final misjudgment.No. It would not
be that way for Tucker, because he would have his inheritance by then. His
father would be dead, his problems solved. It was, he thought, a sad way to
have to live: waiting for your father to croak.Tucker studied the house one
last time to make sure he knew what he was doing. All four of the ground-floor
windows which had light behind them were to the left; the six dark windows on
that level were all on the right of the huge white double doors. Tucker nodded
toward the un-lighted glass and said, “One of those.”“Not the doors?” Harris
asked.“Bound to be locked,” Tucker said. “Try for the next to the last window.
The telephone wires feed in there, too.”The submachine gun held at hip level
in one hand, his finger on the trigger, clutching the silenced Lüger in the
other hand, Harris got up and ran lightly, quickly, to a place along the front
wall to the left of the second window. No one cried out.“Go,” Tucker



said.Shirillo followed Harris without incident.Tucker brought up the rear,
used a small set of shears that he carried in his windbreaker to cut the
telephone wires as planned. He had stopped directly before the window which he
was going to open, but he saw no use in shielding himself from it. If anyone
was in the room be­yond, he was going to know about Tucker soon enough when he
cut the glass.Move ass.Tucker unbuckled his belt of tools and handed it to
Shirillo. He'd intended to break into the house himself, because he trusted
his own ability to make the entrance in silence. Now, he belatedly realized
that Shirillo must be good at this (why else would he own a custom-made set of
tools?) and that the boy would get them in faster since the instruments and
the pouch were his and were more familiar to him than to Tucker. “Ever done
this?” Tucker asked unnecessarily, in as low a voice as he could use and still
be heard.“Often.”Tucker nodded, stepped back, took Shirillo's pistol and
watched him as he knelt before the dark glass.Pete Harris turned and faced the
longest length of the mansion, waiting for someone to appear at the far end of
the promenade or to step out of the front doors. If they came through the
doors, they'd be near enough to be taken out with the pistol; if they came
from the far end of the house, however, a pistol shot wouldn't be accurate,
and the Thompson would come in handy. He held both weap­ons slack in his
hands, parallel with his legs, so that they would not unduly tire his arms but
so he could bring them up fast in an emergency.There very well might be one,
too.Tucker wished the place were less well lighted. Di­rectly above his head,
in the promenade ceiling, a hundred-watt bulb burned inside a protective wire
cage.Tucker faced away from Harris, in the opposite direc­tion, and thought it
might be a good idea to step to the corner of the house where he could command
a view of the side lawn as well as of the driveway. He took a single step in
that direction just before one of Baglio's men appeared.He was tall and lean
and broad across the shoulders, not at all stupid-looking but stamped by the
same die as the gunmen who had been riding in the back of the Cadillac when
Tucker and the others had forced it to stop on the mountain road only two days
ago. Perhaps he was one of them. He was strolling along, distracted by his
thoughts, slouched into himself as if he had been folded at the mid­dle. He
was looking at the ground in front of his feet. He didn't suspect a thing.
Abruptly, however, as if he had been warned by some extrasensory perception, a
sudden clairvoyance, he snapped his head up, his eyes wide, hand moving
beneath his jacket with the oiled sureness and the economy of movement that
signified a trained professional.No, Tucker wanted to say. Don't make me.
Relax. You haven't got a chance, and you know it.The gunman had his pistol
half in the open when Tucker put a shot into him, high in the chest, by the
right shoulder.The gunman dropped his pistol.It clattered softly on the
concrete promenade floor.The shot had pushed him half around, so that he
leaned back against the wall and, just now beginning to reach for his
shoulder, fell forward and lay still.



�Despite the high risk associated with his profession, Tucker had only twice
been pressed into a position where he had no choice but to kill a man. Once,
it had been a crooked cop who tried to force his point with a handgun; the
sec­ond time it was a man who'd been working with Tucker on a job and who'd
decided there was really no sense in splitting the proceeds when one shot from
his miniature pearl-handled revolver would eliminate that economic
unpleasantry and make him twice as rich. The cop was fat and slow. The partner
with the pearl-handled revolver was as affected in every habit as he was in
his choice of handguns. He didn't choose to shoot Tucker in the back, which
would have been the smartest move, but wanted instead to explain to Tucker, in
the course of a melodramatic scene, in very theatrical terms what he intended
to do. He wanted to see Tucker's face as death approached, he said. He'd been
very surprised when Tucker took the revolver away from him, and even more
surprised when, during the brief struggle, he was shot.Both kills had been
clean and quick, on the surface; but both of them had left an ugly residue
long after the bodies had been buried and begun to rot. For months after each
murder Tucker was bothered by hideous nightmares in which the dead men
appeared to him in a wide variety of guises, sometimes in funeral shrouds,
sometimes cloaked in the rot of the grave, sometimes as part animal—goat,
bull, horse, vulture, always with a human head—some­times as they looked when
they were alive, sometimes as children with the heads of adults, sometimes as
voluptuous women with the heads of men and as balls of light and clouds of
vapor and nameless things that he was nonethe­less able to identify as the men
he had killed. In the few months immediately following each kill, he woke
nearly every night, a scream caught in the back of his throat, his hands full
of damp sheets.Elise was always there to comfort him.He couldn't tell her what
had caused the dreams, and he would pretend that he didn't understand them or,
some­times, that he didn't even remember what they had been.She didn't believe
him.He was sure of her disbelief, though she never showed it in her manner or
in her face and never probed with the traditional questions. She could not
know and could hardly suspect the real cause of them, but she simply didn't
care about that. All she was interested in was helping him get over them.Some
nights, when she cradled him against her breasts, he could take one of her
nipples in his mouth as a child might, and he would be, in time, pacified in
the manner of a child. He wasn't ashamed of this, only welcomed it as a source
of relief, and he did not feel any less a man for having clung to her in this
manner. Often, when the fear had subsided, his lips would rove outward from
the nipple, changing the form of comfort she offered, now offering her a
comfort of his own.He wondered how other people who had killed handled the
aftermath, the residue of shame and guilt, the deep sickness in the soul.How,
for instance, did Pete Harris handle it? He'd killed, by his own admission,
six men during the last twenty-five years, not without cause—and countless
others before that, during the war when he had carried the Thompson and used
it indiscriminately. Did Harris wake up at night pursued by demons? Dead men?
Minotaurs and harpies with familiar human faces? If he did, how did he comfort
himself, or who comforted him? It was difficult to imagine that lumbering,
red-faced, bull-necked man in the arms of someone like Elise. Perhaps he never
had been consoled and nursed out of his nightmares. Per­haps he still carried
them all inside him, a pool of that dark, syrupy residue of death. That would
explain the bad nerves as well as anything.“I think his shoulder's broken,”
Shirillo said, looking up from the wounded gunman.“He's not dead?”“You didn't
mean him to be, did you?” the kid asked.“No,” Tucker said. “But a silenced
pistol can kick off the mark, even if it's been well machined.”“He's
bleeding,” Shirillo said. “But it's not arterial blood, and it won't kill
him.”“What now?” Harris asked.Tucker knelt and looked at the gunman's wound,
peeled back his eyelids, felt for and found the rapid beat of his heart.
“He'll come to before long, but he'll be in shock. He won't be any threat if
we leave him behind.”“He could sound a warning,” Harris said.Shirillo said,
“He's not going to have the strength for that, even if he's thinking clearly
enough to try it.”“We could gag him.”“And maybe kill him if the gag triggers



convulsions,” Tucker said. “No. We'll just take him inside with us and tuck
him in a closet and hope for the best.”Shirillo nodded, still cool, much
cooler than Tucker would have expected him to be at a time like this, and he
went back to the window, finished applying the masking tape to the center
pane, cut a circle of glass, lifted that out of the way, reached in and
carefully felt around with his fingers. “Wires,” he said. “An alarm.”“Know the
type?” Tucker whispered.“Maybe. Flashlight, please.”Tucker took that out of
his windbreaker pocket and handed it over.Shirillo flicked the light on and
directed it through the hole he had cut in the window glass, angled the beam
left and right, grunted softly as if confirming something he already thought
to be true, flicked the light off and returned it to Tucker.“Well?”“I know
it.”“Built in?”“No. The wire loops through two brass guide rings screwed into
the base of the window. When I lift the window, I stretch the wire and trip
the alarm—if I'm stupid.”“You aren't stupid,” Harris said.“Thanks. I needed
your reassurance.”Tucker said, “How long to finish with it—two or three
minutes?”“Less.”“Go on, then.”Working more quickly than Tucker himself would
have been able to, Shirillo taped and cut another pane in the bottom row of
the window segments, lifted that out of the way and, using the special tools
in his pouch, reached inside and worked the guide rings free of the wood. That
done, the wire would lie in place on the sill no matter how high the window
was lifted. Finished, he returned the tools to his pouch, belted that around
his waist beneath his jacket. Reaching through the window with both hands, he
freed the latch and carefully slid the whole works up high enough for a man to
pass under it. The frame was a tight fit, and the window remained open.“You
first,” Tucker said.Shirillo hunched and went inside.“Help me with him,”
Tucker said, indicating the wounded man who was still unconscious on the
promenade floor.He and Harris put their guns down and lifted the guard, worked
the man through the window and into the darkened room, where Shirillo helped
settle him gently to the floor. They had to work more carefully and take more
time with the man than they would have if he'd been dead. But that was okay.
That was fine. At least there wouldn't be any nightmares this way.“Now you,”
Tucker said.Harris handed his Thompson through the open window and went in
quickly after it, as if he would be unable to function if the weapon were out
of his hands and out of sight for more than a brief moment. He had to twist
himself around painfully to force his bulk through that narrow frame, but he
didn't protest, made no sound at all.Tucker picked up the circles of glass
that had been cut from the window panes, peeled the tape off the window around
the holes and passed these through to Shirillo, then looked around to see if
they'd left any other trace of their work here.Blood.He studied the pattern of
the blood on the promenade floor where the wounded man had lain. There was not
much of it, because the blood had come in a thick trickle rather than a spurt,
and the guard's clothes had absorbed most of it. Already, what little blood
there was had begun to darken and dry. Even if someone passed this way—and
that seemed unlikely if this was the wounded man's patrol sector—he might not
properly interpret the stain. In any case, there was nothing to be done about
it.He looked around the fog-shrouded front lawn one last time, at the hoary
shrubbery, the mist that laced the big trees, the grass made colorless by the
dim house lights.Nothing.He listened to the night.Silence.Except for the
wounded man, no one else had discov­ered them. Now their chances were pretty
good. They would finish the job properly. He felt it, beyond intellect, beyond
reason. Success was theirs. Almost. Unless Merle Bachman had talked, in which
case they were all blown.He followed Harris through the window and into the
house, closed the window behind himself.



�“It's a library, friends,” Pete Harris said as Tucker let the flashlight play
across the big, comfortable reading chairs, an outsized oak desk and hundreds
of shelved books.“A cultured crook,” Shirillo said.Tucker moved cautiously
about the room until he was sure that it was clear. He located a closet and
helped Shirillo move the unconscious wounded guard into it.“No turning back
from here on out,” Harris said.“Too right,” Tucker said.Cautiously they opened
the main library door and filed into the dimly lighted first-floor corridor,
closed the door after them. Across the hall another door opened on steps that
led down into darkness.“Basement,” Shirillo explained.“What's there?”“Swimming
pool, sauna, gymnasium.”“This the only entrance?”“Yeah. Nobody down there at
this hour anyway, not in the dark. It's safe enough.”Tucker stared down into
the blackness, then shook his head. “Check it anyway,” he said.Shirillo didn't
argue. He took the flashlight and went down to the basement, out of sight.The
silence in the house was oppressive, deep and still enough to touch and, in
their present state of mind, subtly false, as if they were being witched every
moment and had been prepared for.Not three minutes after Shirillo reached the
bottom of the cellar steps, Harris deserted his post from which he had been
covering the corridor, went to the open cellar door and looked down into the
inkiness. His face was red, beaded with perspiration, and he was trembling
slightly. He said, “Come on, friend.”“Take it easy.”“Where is he?”“Give him a
few more minutes.”Harris turned back to the open corridor, obviously unhappy
with the waiting, both the machine gun and the pistol raised from his sides.
Tucker hoped no one would come upon them accidentally, because Harris couldn't
be trusted to use the silenced pistol first. He'd open with the big Thompson,
out of habit, out of need, out of fear. He'd ruin any element of surprise.Two
minutes later, as Shirillo had promised, he re­turned. “No one down there,” he
said.Harris smiled and used the back of his pistol hand to wipe the
perspiration from his face. He wondered if he was sweating only because he was
scared, or because he was rapidly becoming physically exhausted as well. God,
he felt old. He felt much older than he really was. This wouldn't be the last
job now, with the money gone, but the next one would have to be.“Let's
hustle,” Tucker said. He was afraid that if they remained still for much
longer, he'd be unable to maintain the composure he was known for. All they
needed to louse up this operation was both he and Harris quaking in their
boots and only the green kid with any nerve left.Quickly they opened doors on
both sides of the cor­ridor and ascertained that all the rooms beyond were
de­serted. Past the front entrance to the house and the main staircase, past
the foyer with its eagle-print wallpaper, in the other ground-floor wing where
the lighted rooms lay, they were almost certain to find things more difficult
than this.Harris watched the closed doors to the two lighted rooms, his Lüger
and the machine gun raised into firing position. He was running with sweat and
breathing harder and faster than either Tucker or Shirillo. While he stood
guard, the other two men opened each of the four doors at the back of the
house and examined the rooms there: a small art room, windowless, the walls
tastefully hung with original oils; the ultramodern kitchen; a storage room
full of canned goods, racked wine and whiskey still in card­board cases; a
full bathroom carpeted in white shag. No one was in any of these rooms. They
closed the last two doors almost as one and turned to Harris, who looked as if
he were being pulled apart: neck strained so veins and arteries stood out like
thick strings, head thrust forward, shoulders drawn up tight toward his ears,
feet spread and legs tensed, legs bent at the knees, arms out from his sides
with white knuckles bent around the weapons in each hand.Tucker motioned for
Shirillo to accompany him to the end door and directed Harris to take the
first. At a signal from Tucker, Shirillo and Harris stepped forward and opened
the doors on the lighted rooms, throwing them wide without banging them
against walls.Tucker saw Harris move quickly into the room on the left as if
he had seen someone in there who would need settling down, but he did not wait
to see what happened. As the door of the end room began to swing slowly shut
again of its own momentum, he preceded Shirillo into the room, where he found
a pudgy, mustached, bald-headed little man sitting up in a Hollywood-style



bed, a book open in his hands.“Who are you?” the pudgy man asked.Tucker
leveled the silenced Lüger at the shiny forehead and said, “Shut up.”The
stranger shut up.He turned back to Shirillo and said, “I can handle this one.
Go see if everything's all right with our friend.”Shirillo vanished through
the open doorway.Tucker pulled up a chair, facing the man on the Holly­wood
bed. “Who are you?”“Who are you?” the stranger asked. The book he was reading
was a popular sociological study of the criminal mentality, and it had
recently reached the best-seller lists. Tucker supposed that was funny, though
he didn't laugh.“Who are you?” he repeated, pushing the gun closer.The pudgy
man blinked. “Keesey. I'm the cook.”“Sit still, Keesey, and don't try to sound
an alarm. If you open your mouth once when I don't tell you to, you'll never
open it again.”Keesey understood. He sat stiff, still, quiet, blinking at
Tucker until Shirillo and Harris entered the room a couple of minutes
later.“Well?” Tucker asked.“It's all taken care of, my friend,” Harris said.
“Next door's a big room that two of Baglio's men share. One of them was in
there drinking coffee when I opened the door. He looked like he'd just
swallowed a frog when he saw me.”“And?”“I caught him under the chin with the
Thompson's butt. I don't think I broke his jaw, but he won't be up and around
for a while. Jimmy tied him with his own bed sheets, just to be sure.”“His
roomie?” Tucker asked.Harris said, “Must be the one you got outside.” He
turned directly to Keesey. “What've we got here?” He was smiling without
humor. It was clear to Tucker that Harris was moving closer to the edge, now
growing antagonistic without reason.“The cook,” Tucker said.“What's he
say?”Tucker turned back to Keesey. “How many gunmen does Baglio keep in the
house?”“None,” Keesey said.Tucker reached across the bed, gently lifted the
book out of the cook's hands, marked the man's place with a leaf of the dust
jacket, put the book down, leaned forward and slammed the barrel of the Lüger
alongside the pudgy man's head.Just in time Keesey remembered not to yelp. He
slid down in the bed and rubbed at his bruised skull, drawing deep and
trembling breaths.“How many gunmen does Baglio keep in the house?” Tucker
repeated.The cook said, “Just two.”“The two in the room next to this
one?”“Yes.”“They mount the night watch?”“Yes.”Tucker said, “No day shift?”The
cook rubbed his bald head, looked at his hand as if he expected to find it
covered with fresh blood, said, “We don't need a day guard most of the time.
Mr. Baglio has those only on Mondays and Tuesdays every other week.”“What do
you think?” Shirillo asked. He was leaning against the wall by the foot of the
bed, and he looked twice as thin and as ineffectual as ever.Tucker shrugged.
“If he's lying, I can't tell.”“I wouldn't lie!” the cook said, raising a hand
to touch-his tender scalp.Tucker said, “Who's upstairs right now?”The cook
stopped rubbing his head and said, “Mr. Baglio, Henry Deffer, Louise and
Martin Halverson—and Miss Loraine.”“Deffer is the chauffeur?”“Yes.”“Who are
the Halversons?”“Maid and handyman.”“How old?”“Fifties?” the cook asked,
questioning himself. He nodded, grabbed his neck as the pain forced him to
stop nodding, said, “Yes, in their fifties somewhere.”“He pack a
gun?”“Halverson?” the cook asked, incredulous.“Yes, Halverson.”“Of course
not!” The cook chuckled. “Did you ever see Halverson?”“No.”“Well, then—”“Who
is this Miss Loraine?” Tucker asked.The cook actually blushed and, for a
moment, forgot about his wounds. The blush carried over from his face and
stained the top of his gleaming skull. He said, “She is a very nice young
lady, a very pleasant girl. She's Mr. Baglio's—uh, his—well, his lady.”“They
sleep together?”“Yes.”“Is she a big blonde, well built, tall?” Tucker asked,
remembering the girl who had climbed out of the demol­ished Cadillac.The cook
continued to blush and looked at the other two men as if they might tell him
he didn't have to answer that. He looked as if he had never heard much about
sex and had certainly never tried it himself. Neither Harris nor Shirillo, of
course, told him he was free not to answer. Reluctantly he said, “That's
her.”Tucker smiled. “Now, if you'd tell me the location of each of their
rooms, I'd appreciate it immensely.”Keesey said, “What are you going to do
with them?”“That's not your concern.”“It is. I might find myself without a
job.” He put one hand on his stomach, as if to illustrate the deprivations he



might have to face if he were out of his job. “Will you kill Mr.
Baglio?”Tucker said, “No. Not unless he forces us into it.”Keesey looked at
them again, one at a time, reached some sort of judgment about them, nodded
and, briefly, explained the layout of the rooms on the second floor. Deffer
and Halverson and Halverson's wife were all di­rectly overhead, while Baglio
and his woman were all alone in the largest wing of the house, on the far side
of the main staircase.“Now, what about the man who was hurt in the wreck?”
Tucker said, still smiling, not smiling inwardly, the Lüger ready for another
slash at Keesey's head. This time he would use the side of the barrel with the
sight on it and tear a little of the cook's skin.“I don't know anything about
him,” Keesey said.“Sure you do.”“No.”“You cooked for him?”Keesey shook his
head back and forth. “He's only been allowed to take liquids.”“He's
upstairs?”“No.”“You just implied he was when you mentioned his restricted
diet.”“They moved him this morning,” the cook said.“Alive?”Keesey squirmed and
looked as if he had been insulted. “Well, of course,” he said. “Alive, of
course.”“Where did they take him?”More rubbing of his head. Scratching of his
mustache. “I don't know anything about that.”“You didn't ask?”“I never ask Mr.
Baglio anything.”Tucker nodded, watched the pudgy man for a moment, sighed and
motioned to Shirillo. “Tie and gag him.”Shirillo completed the job in less
than five minutes and joined Harris and Tucker where they waited in the
cor­ridor. He said, “Do we still go upstairs?”“Why not?”“If Bachman isn't
there—”“He's there. I'm sure he is,” Tucker said. “That little sonofabitch
Keesey was lying.”Shirillo said, “You sure?”Tucker's smile was broad, visible
even in that dim light. “Don't you think Keesey's capable of trying to
mis­lead us?”“Truthfully, no.”“Why? Because he's fat and he blushes easily?”
Tucker shook his head, looked Shirillo up and down. “In that case, I'd say
you're too thin and too young to be worth a damn on a job like this. But here
you are, and you're holding up your end well enough.”“Okay,” Shirillo said.
“Then Bachman's upstairs. That's a good sign, isn't it? It must mean he hasn't
talked yet.”“Maybe.”Harris said, “Friends, we're wasting time.”“Too right,”
Tucker said. “Let's go up and say hello to Mr. Baglio.”



�They climbed to the second floor by way of the back stairs and came out in
the wing where Deffer and the Halversons had their quarters. Tucker listened
to the stilled corridor, squinted at the deep shadows that lay the length of
it, then motioned for Harris and Shirillo to take the door on the left, where,
according to Keesey, the maid and the handyman would be sleeping, while he
went to the first door on the right and leaned against it, listening. He
couldn't hear even the slightest sound behind it. If Henry Deffer had been
alerted by their muffled voices in Keesey's room just below his own, he was
playing it very cool indeed. Tucker slowly twisted the knob as far around as
it would go and eased the bedroom door inward. As if that were a signal,
Harris and Shirillo went into the Halversons' room across the hall, flicked on
the light there and, briefly, backlighted Tucker until he could locate the
switch just inside the door of Deffer's room.In the sudden burst of bright
light the old man sat up as if he'd been given a jolt of electricity, slid
quickly to the edge of the bed, jammed his white feet into a tattered pair of
slippers and started to stand up.“Sit down,” Tucker said.Deffer looked like a
plucked turkey, his scrawny neck bright red, the stubble of his beard like the
pinfeathers that the plucker had missed. He scowled at Tucker and smacked his
lips as if he were considering pecking out his adversary's eyes.“Sit down and
be quiet,” Tucker said again.Deffer looked longingly at the top dresser drawer
only three steps away. He raised his arms like wings, let them drop to his
sides when he realized he couldn't fly, caught himself staring, looked away
from the dresser and back at Tucker again. “Punk,” he said. He evidently liked
the sound of it. He wrinkled up his gray face and said it again: “Punk!”
Satisfied that he hadn't been completely cowed, he sat down on the bed as
directed.Tucker went to the dresser and pulled open the top drawer, lifted out
a Marley .38 that lay on top of two piles of neatly folded underwear. It was a
beautiful gun, well cared for, and it was also fully loaded.“That's mine!” the
chauffeur snapped.Tucker turned to face him and raised the barrel of the Lüger
to his lips, like a long finger, to signal the need for silence. In a thin
whisper he said, “Be quiet, or I'll have to kill you with it.”Deffer tried not
to look upset.Tucker unloaded the Marley, admiring the craftsman­ship and
design even now when the situation would seem to rule out consideration of
anything but the job. He put the empty gun and the bullets in the unused
pocket of his windbreaker, zipped the pocket shut.“You don't got a
chance—punk,” Deffer said.Smiling falsely, Tucker stepped up to the chauffeur
and put the cold end of the silenced barrel against Deffer's forehead. He
said, “I asked you to whisper.”Deffer scowled. His teeth were in a glass of
water on the night stand, smiling at Tucker like a fragment of the Cheshire
cat. Without his dentures he looked older than before. “What do you want?” he
asked in a whisper.“Why don't you relax, just stretch out there on the bed,”
Tucker directed.“ 'Cause I don't feel like it,” the turkey said, fluffing his
wings again, smacking his lips.“That wasn't a question,” Tucker said wearily,
motion­ing with the barrel of the Lüger.Deffer stretched out on his
back.Tucker got a chair and dragged it to the bed, sat down. He felt less
nervous sitting down, because he couldn't feel the weakness in his legs that
way. He said, “I'm going to ask questions, and you're going to provide
answers. If you lie to me, I'll make sure you don't get a chance to collect
your pension from the organization.”Deffer said nothing at all. He simply
glared at Tucker with malevolent red-rimmed eyes, lying as stiff and straight
as if he were on a plank bed.Tucker said, “Where's Baglio keeping the man who
wrecked the Chevrolet Tuesday morning?”Deffer's eyes brightened. Clearly he
had not connected this affair with the events of Tuesday morning. That was all
Tucker had to see to understand why Baglio, a much younger man, was in the
driver's seat figuratively, while Deffer was there literally.The chauffeur
cleared his throat and smiled broadly. He said, “You can't get away with this.
You punks. Nice bunch of punks. There's guards all over this place.”“You're
lying,” Tucker said.“See if I am.”“I've already talked to Keesey. Two guards.
One gagged and tied downstairs, the other knocked out by a bullet
wound.”“Dead?” the turkey asked, his grin fading.“Not yet.” Tucker asked about



Bachman again.“They moved him,” Deffer said.He had lost all expression in his
wizened, gray face. He only looked old and tired now. But that wasn't genuine;
it was a poker face, and there was no way to tell what all it concealed.
Deffer might not be exceptionally bright, but he had a lot of guts for an old
man and a canniness that was not going to be easy to break down.“Killed him?”
Tucker asked.Deffer looked at the silenced Lüger with more respect than he had
shown to this point, though that might be as much pretense as was his
expression of weariness. He said, “No.”“Where'd they take him?”“Don't
know.”“Bullshit. You're the chauffeur.”“They didn't move him by
car.”“How?”“Ambulance.”“That's a lie. The last thing that Baglio wants is a
pub­lic record of that man's injuries. The police come nosing around a
hospital, our man might find it to his advantage to spill the beans about
Tuesday's caper. Baglio doesn't want anyone to know about those biweekly
shipments of cash.”“It was a private ambulance,” the turkey squawked. He
looked, just a little, as if he were beginning to be afraid, a patently
manufactured fear.“What's that got to do with anything?”“They didn't
necessarily take him to a hospital.”“Where, then?”“I don't know.”“The whole
story's a lie,” Harris said. He had entered the room without Tucker hearing
him, and he stood beside Tucker's chair, the machine gun pointed directly at
Deffer.Deffer swallowed hard. Maybe he really did respect something as heavy
as the Thompson. It was impossible to be certain.“You questioned the
Halversons?” Tucker asked.“Not yet.” Harris jabbed the gun toward Deffer.
“But, friend, this old crock would lie to God and the angels. A whole life
working for the organization, for Baglio? He'd have long ago forgot what truth
is.”“I think you're right,” Tucker said. “Our man's still in the house—or
dead.”“I want to talk to you about that possibility,” Harris said. He was
still red-faced, still sweating.“In a minute,” Tucker said. “First, I have to
make Grandpa secure.”“Takes much less than a minute,” Harris said. He stepped
forward, shifting his grip on the Thompson, and slammed the heavy metal hip
rest of the gun into the underside of Deffer's chin. The old man gagged,
flopped once and lay still. A light foam of blood frosted his wrin­kled lips,
and a spreading bruise the color of grape juice seeped out from his chin, sent
stains down his thin neck.“That wasn't necessary,” Tucker said.“He didn't have
any teeth to lose, friend,” Harris said. He was using the “friend” much too
often, further on the edge than he had ever been before.“I was going to tie
and gag him.”Harris looked at the old man, prodded him with the barrel of the
machine gun and said, “He's only uncon­scious. He'll stay completely out of
the way and this saved us time.”Tucker got out of his chair and felt the
quivering weakness behind his knees again. “You said you wanted to talk.”“I
do,” Harris said. He crossed to the window, looked out, turned, sidestepped
and leaned against the wall. Still in a whisper, he said, “What if Bachman
talked? What if they killed him?”“Then we get out of here and go to ground for
a while, until they've given up on us.”Harris shook his head violently. “No. I
can't afford that. I've got nothing to show for this job, and I needed the
cash. I have another idea altogether.”Tucker knew what it was, but he asked
anyway.“If they got it out of Bachman, got anything at all out of him, we'll
have to kill Baglio, maybe Deffer—maybe the guard downstairs.”“What about the
girl, Miss Loraine?”Harris looked genuinely perplexed. “What about
her?”“Baglio's sleeping with her,” Tucker explained pa­tiently. “He's a
fifty-year-old man, and she isn't half that. She's one hell of a looker, the
kind of chick who sometimes engenders gratitude in a man that old. It's
possible that he could think of her as more than just another lay—that he
might be telling her more about his affairs than he should. Other men have
been known to make fools of themselves in the same manner.”Harris thought
about it a moment, his deep-set eyes sinking even deeper. He said, “I don't
like it—but we kill her too if we have to.”“The Halversons?”“They wouldn't
know anything,” Harris said confi­dently. “A man like Baglio wouldn't be
blabbing his busi­ness to the maid and butler.”“Handyman.”“Whatever.”Tucker
shook his head sadly and went to the bed, took Deffer's pulse and checked his
breathing. He began to tear the pillowcase apart to make strips of binding. He



said, “Pete, you're in a bad way. I recommend retirement as soon as
possible.”“You do, huh?”Tucker nodded, not bothering to look at him, hoping to
avoid a show of temper that way. He began to tie Deffer's ankles together. “If
you kill Baglio and the others, this becomes a police affair. This greasepaint
doesn't make us invisible. It would have been enough to thwart any search that
Baglio might be able to mount; but the police, when they get the descriptions
from the Halversons and from Keesey, are going to be able to match those to
your photograph where it appears in about a million' mug books. That's a small
chance of discovery, admittedly, but large enough to worry about. You want to
kill everyone in the house, then, even the maid and the handyman?”Harris
softly cleared his throat and stood away from the wall, though he couldn't
think of anything to say. He had made a fool of himself in front of Tucker. He
couldn't afford that.Tucker flopped Deffer onto his stomach, got his hands
behind him and tied them in place, rolled him onto his back again. Even if the
old man's throat permitted him to speak in more than a whisper when he
regained conscious­ness, there did not seem to be any need to gag him. By the
time he came to, everyone in the house would already know the place had been
breached.“Still . . .” Harris said at last, trying to break the silence.“Even
if you kill everyone in the house,” Tucker inter­rupted, “how do you know
Baglio hasn't communicated what Bachman told him to others, maybe to that
dandified accountant, Chaka? If he did, all your killing's for nothing.”“A
flaw in your reasoning,” Harris said. “This is al­ready a police affair. The
guard you shot makes it that.”“Bullshit, and you know it,” Tucker said.
“Baglio will get his own doctor to fix his boy up.”Harris knew that, but he
still wouldn't let go of it. “I can't afford to go to ground for a year,
dammit.”Because he had to get Harris off the subject, Tucker said, “Maybe by
the time we leave here you'll have a bank­roll to last you for a year or even
longer.”“How?”“Wait,” Tucker said, because he had no real answer.They left
Deffer's room, turning off the lights and clos­ing the door behind them.Jimmy
Shirillo was waiting with the Halversons. He was standing just inside their
door, while they were sitting up against the brass headboard of their bed,
bound and gagged, their hands tied to the brass bars behind them. She was thin
and somewhat pretty, though with the sagging look about the eyes that
indicated a woman wearied and almost beaten by life. Her husband, a tall,
thin, sallow-faced man with bushy eyebrows and ears that looked as if they had
been grafted from a hound, had been weathered even worse by the years, servile
and eager to please. And terrified.“Questions?” Shirillo asked.Tucker looked
at the Halversons again and saw exactly what Keesey had meant. “No questions.
If they even know what Baglio is, I'd be amazed. I have a feeling our man
could have been kept in this house for the last month without these two ever
being aware of it,”Shirillo nodded. “They were so obliging, I thought they
were going to tie each other up.”“Let's check out the rest of the rooms on
this side,” Tucker said. “Just to be safe.”In the last two rooms in that
smaller of the mansion's two wings, they found proof that both Keesey and
Deffer had lied to them: two used bedrooms with full closets. A cursory
examination of each was enough to convince Tucker that two more gunmen were up
and about and currently unaccounted for.“I wouldn't have guessed the cook
would lie to us,” Harris said. He had pocketed his Lüger and was using his
free hand to caress the sleek lines of the machine gun.“He did, though,”
Tucker said. “And when Deffer mentioned more than two guards, I thought he was
lying.”“But where are they?” Harris asked. Anxiously he turned to face the
unlighted stairwell, the long arm of the corridor, then the short one.Shirillo
said, “They have to be outside yet.” He wasn't ruffled at all. He had
surprised himself, and Tucker, with the degree of his adaptability. If Harris
became unreliable, Tucker would still be able to count on Shirillo.“They must
have seen us,” Harris insisted. His voice was coarse, unsteady. “The way we've
been turning the lights off and on in this place, anyone outside would—”“We
haven't, really,” Shirillo said. “We've mostly used the flashlight, and the
draperies would block that much from a man outside. The only places we used
ceiling lights were the art room, storage room and the Halversons' bed­room.



The first two don't have any windows, and the third alone wouldn't necessarily
arouse suspicion. I think the guards must be behind the house; that's why I'm
eliminat­ing what lights we turned on in the front rooms.”Good. Clean,
reasoned thought. Tucker knew, if they got out of here, he'd use Shirillo
again, on another job. To Harris, whom he knew he would never use again, he
said, “I agree with Jimmy.”“Well, friends, even if this is true, it doesn't
change anything. Even if those two loose guards don't know we're in the house,
they're still down there, below us. Any time now they might go off duty or
step inside for a cup of coffee, and when they do it's over.” The last couple
of words came out of his throat like juice squeezed through a fine-web
strainer.“On the other hand,” Tucker said, “we might get finished before they
know anything at all.”“Unlikely,” Harris said. He revised that opinion:
“Im­possible.”Tucker said, “Just the same, our best chance is to be quick, to
get this done and call in the copter. Let's go see Mr. Baglio.”They turned off
the lights in the Halversons' room and closed the door, went quickly to the
main stairs, where Tucker stopped and turned to Harris. “Stay here with the
Thompson. You're in a good position to guard the stairs— even the back stairs
if anyone enters the corridor from those.”“Give me a walkie-talkie?”“You won't
need one,” Tucker said. “Not if there's trouble. We'll hear the Thompson
chatter no matter where we are.”“Okay,” Harris said.He stepped back into the
shadows. For such a big man he was able to conceal himself well, was all but
invisible.Quickly, then, Tucker and Shirillo split up and ex­plored all of the
remaining rooms except the one in which —according to Keesey—Baglio and Miss
Loraine were sleeping. Finding nothing worthwhile in any of those
rooms—certainly not a sign of Merle Bachman—they met before the last door,
tried the knob, twisted it, pushed the door inward and flicked on the beam of
the flashlight.



�For a long moment Tucker thought that the bedroom was uninhabited and that
Keesey had been lying to them again, for everything there remained in
sepulchral silence. Then the mound of jumbled bedclothes, cut across with an
intri­cate lacework of shadows, convulsed and was flung out­ward from the huge
bed as the woman reacted to the light, rolled, bounced onto her feet, her face
taut, not unlike a groggy fighter coming out of a delirium with the sudden
realization that he's on the verge of unconsciousness and may lose the
match.“What the hell's this?” she asked.She was wearing a floor-length flannel
nightgown, rumpled and worn and obviously comfortable. It was a sign that her
relationship with Baglio was more than a temporary one. If she'd merely been a
bed partner, she'd have slept nude or in a frilly bikini outfit calculated to
make a man like Baglio keep her around awhile longer. The flannel nightgown
was a symbol of her independence and her security within the Baglio household.
She didn't need to advertise her sexuality. She was confident that Baglio was
always aware of it and that something more than that was what made her
interesting to him.Her hands were out at her sides, as if she were trying to
gauge her position and the chance she had of running past them.“No chance at
all,” Tucker said.Shirillo said, “Watch Baglio!”The strongman had gotten out
of bed on the far side and was reaching into the top drawer of the night
stand. As he came up with a small, heavy pistol, Tucker placed a shot in the
general direction of his hand. He didn't care if he ruined Baglio's golf grip
for life; but as it happened, he didn't hit flesh. The silenced shot snapped
off the pistol case. Baglio cried out and dropped the gun.The woman was still
unconvinced and took a couple of steps toward the door. When Tucker put two
more bullets in the floor a foot in front of her, she stopped cold, having
more fully assessed the situation, and she satisfied herself with glaring at
him.Even in the yellow flannel she was a spectacularly lovely woman, and she
reminded him of Elise Ramsey. The resemblance wasn't really one of looks or
measurements; but Miss Loraine had Elise's way of standing, her attitude of
self-control, an air of confidence and competence that was undeniably
attractive. It was this about her which had temporarily mesmerized him so that
he hadn't noticed Baglio going for the gun.On the other side of the bed,
Baglio, dressed in only a pair of blue shorts, was rubbing his numbed hand. He
said, “You could have hit me, you idiot.” He sounded like a schoolteacher
reprimanding a thoughtless and irresponsi­ble child.“No chance,” Tucker said.
“I'm an excellent shot.” He did not know if Baglio would believe that anyone
could have planned to hit the gun in that dark room, with that much space
between them, with a silenced pistol, but he didn't think it would hurt to
puff himself. “Don't get the idea I'm shy about putting one through your hand
if you reach for anything else.”“I don't know what you're after,” Baglio said,
unaf­fected by Tucker's bravura. “But you've made a mistake breaking into my
house. Have you any idea who I am?” A real schoolteacher.“The famous Rossario
Baglio,” Tucker said. “Now, come along with us.”Baglio was responding to the
situation with admirable aplomb, not at all frightened by the hooded,
greasepainted specters carrying silenced pistols and not the least humili­ated
at being caught in his shorts. He'd already figured out who they were, in a
general sense, and knew the threat they posed wasn't mortal. And he had less
to be ashamed of about his body than most men fifteen years his junior: from
his wide shoulders to his loose-skinned but relatively flat stomach he was in
good shape; evidently he made use of the swimming pool, sauna and gymnasium in
the basement. Too, the Loraine woman would give him a strong motivation for
staying fit. It was also the woman, Tucker decided, who helped Baglio meet the
situation with so much cool: a man hated to be made a fool of in front of a
woman he'd been bedding.Baglio said, “Come along with you—where?”“Across the
hall.”“As soon as I dress,” Baglio said, starting for the closet. He carried
himself well, his back straight, head high. If he had had time to drag a comb
through his silvery hair, he would almost have been presentable enough for a
stint on nationwide television—perhaps as a Presidential candi­date.“No time
for that,” Tucker said.In the study across the hall, Shirillo pulled out two
sturdy straight-backed chairs and placed them side by side in the middle of



the room, indicated them with the barrel of his Lüger and stood out of the way
as the couple sat down.“You still haven't explained yourselves,” Baglio said.
He continued to be the schoolteacher: lips tight, eyes grim, nostrils flared a
bit in indignation. He was going to give them detention minutes if they didn't
shape up damn soon.“We're looking for a friend,” Tucker said.“I don't
understand.”Miss Loraine laughed slightly, though Tucker couldn't tell whether
the laugh was directed at him or Baglio. Or at herself.“He was in the car
Tuesday morning,” Tucker said. “The driver.”Miss Loraine looked up and smiled,
not nastily, not as a friend either but as if in remembered pleasure of that
collision, as if the excitement still lingered and still touched all the right
pleasure centers in the brain.“I'm sorry you came this far for so little,”
Baglio said.“Oh?”“Yes. The driver's dead.”Tucker smiled. “Of old age?”Baglio
said, “He was banged up pretty badly.” His voice had a note, almost, of
indifference. “He died yester­day.”“The body?”“Buried.”“Where?”“I've a whole
graveyard here,” Baglio said. His diction was excellent. Either he had gone to
the best schools as a boy or he had hired private tutors in his middle age.
The last was far more likely than the first. He seemed to take pride in his
word choices, his conscious wit, his clear pronunciation, much in the same way
a college boy might. “The pine trees are the markers, suitably engraved.” He
looked at the woman and grinned winningly, elicited a chuckle from her.Though
he forced himself to react emotionally, Tuck­er's next move was guided solely
by intellect. It was clear that neither Baglio nor the woman expected any harm
to come to them and that neither of them would make a good subject for
interrogation so long as he was com­forted by this assumption. Grunting, then,
Tucker leaned in and raked the barrel of the Lüger across Baglio's face, using
the sight point, gouging him from temple to chin. Blood popped up in a bright
line.“It's time to stop playing games to impress the lady,” Tucker said. “It's
time to come to grips with your decidedly disadvantageous position.” He
wondered if Baglio under­stood, by his choice of words and tone, that Tucker
was mimicking him.Baglio touched his bleeding face, stared at his car­mined
fingers in disbelief. A long minute later he looked at Tucker, the humor in
his face metamorphosed into hatred. “You've just bought yourself one of those
pine-marked graves,” he said. His voice had not deteriorated. School­master
meting out punishment to the bad boy.Distasteful as he found this, Tucker
swung the Lüger again and scored a red ribbon on Baglio's undamaged cheek.The
strongman started out of his chair, head lowered like a bull ready to ram,
yelped and crumpled backward as Shirillo delivered another brutal blow from
behind with his own pistol on Baglio's right shoulder. He clutched at the
bruised and spasming muscles, hunched forward as if he might be sick.
Gradually he'd begun to look his age.The girl looked older too.She licked her
lips and shifted her gaze around the room as if she thought she'd see
something that would unexpectedly turn the tables. That fantasy lasted a brief
moment, because she realized, as she must have done often before, that her
best weapon was herself—her body and her wits. She looked up, aware of
Tucker's eyes on her, and without being obvious about it she shifted inside
her tentish yellow gown to mold it at strategic points to her. An offering.
But poisoned.He smiled at her, for he had the vague idea that he might need
her cooperation later, then turned back to Baglio. “We were talking about a
friend of mine.”“Go to hell,” Baglio said.Shirillo, unbidden, stepped forward
and, judging the position of Baglio's kidneys through the slatted back of the
chair, jammed the barrel of his Lüger hard into the man's left side.
Ordinarily this sort of tactic was beyond him. Now, he kept thinking of his
father. And his brother. The shoe shop. His brother's limp.Baglio grunted,
sucked breath, reared up, then crum­pled under Shirillo's second, swift chop
to his shoulder. He fell off the chair, to the floor.“My friend?” Tucker
asked.Baglio got his hands under himself and, feigning more weakness than he
felt, started up, shifted toward Tucker's feet. That was a stupid move for a
man in his situation, the first indication that he'd been frightened and that
he was acting on a gut level. Tucker back-stepped and kicked him alongside the
head. When he went down this time he stayed down, unconscious.“Get a glass of



water,” Tucker told Shirillo.The kid went after it.Miss Loraine smiled at
Tucker.He smiled back.Neither spoke.Shirillo returned with the water, but
before he could throw it in Baglio's face Tucker said, “No vendetta, kid. We
can't afford it.” He had remembered Shirillo's mono­logue when they'd first
met several weeks ago, remembered the worn-out father and the brother who'd
been badly beaten.“I'm finished,” Shirillo said. “I thought at first I wanted
to kill him. But I've decided I don't want to pay him back in his own coin; I
don't want to be like he is.”“Good,” Tucker said. “Think he'll recognize
you?”“No. He saw me once for five minutes, a year and a half ago.”“Wake him,
then.”Shirillo tossed the water into the bruised and bloody face, went around
behind the two chairs again.Baglio blinked, looked up.“We were talking about
my friend,” Tucker said.Baglio's lips were swollen, but that could not account
for the change in his voice. Behind the slurred words there was a different
tone, no more haughtiness, the tone of a man suddenly brought down from a high
place and made to see his own mortality. “I told you, he's dead.”“Why does
your cook tell a different story?”“I wouldn't know.”“And Deffer?”Baglio looked
up. The hate was still in his eyes, though it had been veiled now, as if he
knew it would be dangerous to show any sort of resolve. “What did they
say?”“An ambulance came and took him away.”“It did. To a grave in the
woods.”“Bullshit.”“Again on the shoulder?” Shirillo asked from behind Baglio.
“Or another kidney punch?”“Wait,” Tucker said, smiling. He apologized
pleas­antly to Baglio for his partner's overeager attitude. He said, “I'm sure
our friend's in this house. Otherwise every­one's story would match.
Otherwise—a lot of things. Now, where is he?”“No,” Baglio said.Tucker nodded,
looked at Shirillo. “Tie him to the chair, then go keep our friend company at
the stairwell. You could cover the back stairs while he watches the main
ones.”“Expecting trouble?” Shirillo asked.“It's going to take longer than I
thought,” Tucker said. “And Mr. Baglio may be screaming loud enough to attract
his boys outside before I'm done with him.”Shirillo nodded, used a letter
opener to cut down the cords of the draw drapes and expertly lashed Baglio to
the straight-backed chair. The older man offered no resistance.“What about
her?” Shirillo asked.“I can handle her.”“Sure?”“Positive.”Shirillo left to
join Harris at the stairs.Tucker looked at his watch: 5:10 in the morning.
Shortly the dawn would come. Would the two men sta­tioned outside the house
leave their posts when the sun had fully risen?Tucker shook off the thought
and directed the woman to move her chair away from Baglio, which she did,
putting it down so that it faced him from the side. When she was seated again,
like a spectator at a sporting event, Tucker stood behind her, watching
Baglio, tracing his fingertips along her warm neck.Baglio laughed out loud,
even though that must have hurt his face.“Something funny?” Tucker asked. He
let his hand become more sure, lying full against her throat, feeling her
pulse. He hated himself for trying to get to Baglio through whatever
relationship he enjoyed with the woman. He kept thinking how it would be if
things were reversed, if he were in the chair and Baglio were caressing
Elise.“That won't work,” Baglio said.Tucker moved his hand, traced the edge of
her jaw-line, tenderly tilted her head up. She responded to his touch, or he
imagined that she did.Baglio said, “I've always got a different woman around.
Women are nothing to me, nothing at all. I've got nothing special with her. I
wasn't the first with her, and I know I'm hot going to be the last, so go
ahead, be my guest.” All that talking made a tiny stream of thick blood run
from the corner of his mouth, down his blackening chin. He made no attempt to
lick it away, perhaps because his tongue was cut and swollen—or perhaps
because he didn't notice it, his entire attention riveted on Tucker's
proprietary hand.“I think you're lying,” Tucker said.“Think what you want.”“It
would get to a man like you if a stranger walked into his house and made him
watch, powerless, while—”“Powerless” was the word that did it. Baglio flared
up again, inwardly, hatred rising in his eyes and burning brightly a moment
before he veiled it again. “See if I care.”Tucker turned her face toward him,
tilted it higher, looked into her green-blue eyes. “If I were to pistol-whip
her?” he asked Baglio. “Put a couple of scars on her face —say, from the



hairline straight down to the chin—break a few of those perfect teeth?” If
Elise could hear him now, what would she say? It wouldn't be good.But Baglio
laughed again, more genuinely this time, or with his act more under
control.The girl stiffened, looked worriedly up at Tucker, shifted her eyes
sideways, straining to see Baglio. She hadn't expected this. And in her eyes
was a hatred more intense than Baglio's, not for Tucker but for her lover. Her
former lover. She'd been made aware, in one brutal instant, that though there
might be more between them than just sex, the old man found her expendable.
Watch­ing her now, as her face set into grim lines, Tucker knew she would
perform a vendetta far better than any Sicilian ever could.Now that her
circumstances were clear, she adjusted quickly, recovered her composure; and
decided what she must do. Earlier, Tucker had imagined that she reacted
favorably to his caress, but now the reaction was real and not imagined at
all. His hand slid down her throat until it lay just above her heavy breasts;
and she sat up straighter, leaning into his hand, trying to accommodate him,
tempt­ing.Baglio noticed.She smiled at Tucker, turned to Baglio and smiled at
him too, though differently.Something was building here, maybe something quite
useful, though Tucker didn't see how it could help him just yet.His watch read
5:20. Time was passing too swiftly.What next? How could Baglio be broken? Or
how could the woman be persuaded to tell him what he wanted to know? She was
on the verge of that, he knew, and she needed only the slightest push to ...
His concentration was broken by the bark of an unsilenced revolver shot
echoing in the confines of the second-floor corridor. That single explosion
was answered by the furious chatter of Pete Harris's Thompson submachine gun.
A man screamed, but not for long, his voice fading out into an unintelligible
gasp of meaningless words, and that into silence. Pete Harris mouthed a string
of obscenities; they were all blown.



�Down at the far end of the corridor, by the rear stairs, Jimmy Shirillo
located a panel of switches and flooded the second-floor hallway with
startlingly white light. That didn't matter any longer, because there was no
hope of keeping their presence a secret from the men who were standing guard
outside the house. Harris's burst of mar chine-gun fire had tossed the cards
into the air, and the only way to be sure the cards landed in the right suits
was to move fast and cover all the contingencies.Tucker pushed the woman ahead
of him, not rudely but firmly, as he hurried toward the main stairwell. He
didn't bother to keep the pistol trained on her. Alone, she had nothing to
gain by a grandstand play for escape, and she knew it.Pete Harris sat against
the wall, just this side of the entrance to the stairs, the Thompson lying on
the carpet beside him. He was trying to work the trouser leg up over his right
knee without touching the wound he'd suffered. His greasepainted face
glistened with sweat that had popped through the black cover and had streaked
it.Shirillo waited at the back stairs, on guard for attack from that
direction.“You okay?” Tucker shouted.“Yeah!” Shirillo called back.Halfway
between Shirillo and Harris, against the rear wall, lay a dead man. He was
stretched out on his back, one leg twisted up under his buttocks, his arms
thrown above his head, nearly cut in half by the burst of machine-gun fire. A
lot of blood decorated the walls and spread darkly over the expensive
carpet.“How is it?” Tucker asked Harris.Harris looked up as he finally rolled
the trouser leg above his knee. “He got me in the calf. It hurts like hell,
but I don't think it's really too bad.”Tucker bent and looked at the wound,
squeezed it to force blood out of it, peered intently into the jagged slash
before it could fill with new blood. “It seems to be just a graze,” he said.
“Just a crease. You'll live, I believe.”“Thanks, friend,” Harris said.
“Christ, the shit has hit the fan, has it not?” He didn't seem to notice Miss
Loraine.“We've still got the advantage,” Tucker said.Too much white showed
around the irises of Harris's eyes, giving him an expression of shocked
horror, no mat­ter what his lips were doing. “Sure, friend,” he said, none too
enthusiastically.“Where'd he come from?”Harris looked at the dead man, cleared
his throat, spat on the rug. “I can't figure that one.”“Up the steps?”“No,”
Harris said. “And he couldn't have come up the back way without knocking Jimmy
down to get a shot at me. My friend, he simply popped up like a ghost be­tween
the two of us. I was hit before I saw him. When I caught his outline, I didn't
waste time.” He was upset. He had mentioned Shirillo's first name in front of
the girl— as he had mentioned it in front of Keesey, the cook—and he looked on
the edge of hysteria. He patted the Thompson, though, and forced a weak
grin.“You think he was already upstairs?” Tucker asked.“I know it.”“Where was
he hiding?”“In one of those rooms.”“Couldn't have been. We searched them
all.”“Not well enough, friend.”Was that possible? They'd looked in closets,
under beds, been most professional about it. No. They hadn't overlooked
anything. Tucker stood up and looked at Miss Loraine. “Where would he have
been?”“Who?”“Don't be funny. The dead man.”“I wouldn't know.”He moved quickly,
grabbed her arm, twisted it, levered it up behind her back, forcing her to
bend and grunt in pain. “Remember what I told Baglio about your face?”“You
wouldn't do that to me.”She was right, but he couldn't afford to strengthen
her certainty, so he pushed harder on her arm.“I don't know where the hell he
was!” she snapped, jerking straight up and breaking his hold. He hadn't
applied full pressure, not what he would have used against a man. The ease
with which she'd pulled away from him was a warning not to misjudge her
again.“Keep her covered,” Tucker told Harris. “You feel up to it?”“Sure,
friend,” he said, lifting the machine gun.Tucker went to talk with Shirillo
and found that the kid didn't know where the gunman had come from. “I didn't
know he was here until he shot Pete. Then I fell flat and stayed flat to keep
out of the way of ricochets from the Thompson.”Tucker looked at his watch. He
examined the corridor again, stared at the corpse, tried to imagine where he'd
come from. He said, “Did you look in the closets in the Halversons' room?”“You
know I did.”“What about those rooms you checked out on your own, down there in
the other wing?”“Give me some credit.”“Dammit, he came from



somewhere.'”Shirillo grimaced and said, “He came from the same place they're
holding Bachman.”Tucker wiped at his face as if there were cobwebs over it.
The greasepaint made his skin feel sticky. His vision was blurry, his mouth
hot and dry. He said, “How do you get that notion?”“It's logical.”“The attic?”
Tucker said.“We can go look. But I doubt that's it, because I seem to be
standing under the attic door.” He pointed to a trap in the ceiling directly
overhead, reached up and gripped the chromed handle, pulled down a set of
folding metal steps that led up into darkness.Tucker went up and came back in
less than five min­utes. “Empty,” he told Shirillo. “And this is the only door
in or out.” He left the stairs unfolded because, according to the plan, they'd
need to use them later.“Now?” Shirillo asked. He was in complete control of
himself, holding it all together.Tucker took a roll of lime-flavored Life
Savers from the pocket of his windbreaker, offered one to Shirillo, popped one
into his own mouth when the kid declined, sucked on the candy. He said, “How
do you go about finding a hidden room?”Shirillo blinked, wiped a hand over his
hooded head as if he wanted to run fingers through his hair, said, “Isn't that
a bit much?”“You're the one who sold me on the idea that the Mafia is
melodramatic, remember?”“But a hidden room?”“Bachman's in this house
somewhere. I know it. But we've looked in every room and closet from the
basement to the attic.” He jammed his hands into his trouser pockets and
worked at the ring of sweetness in his mouth. “A man like Baglio might find a
hidden room very useful. For one thing, he could store the money there every
other Monday night—and anything else he might think is too hot to leave out in
the open or put into a safe-deposit vault that federal agents could get a
court order to open.” He cracked the Life Saver in two.Shirillo said, “But a
safe would do it. A hidden room is a grandiose way of—”“A safe wouldn't do,
say, for a large drug shipment. And if cops showed up at the door with a
warrant, they'd be empowered to open a safe, whereas they'd bypass a hidden
room altogether.”“Maybe.”“So how would you go about looking for a hidden
room?”Shirillo considered it awhile and finally said, “I guess you'd have to
compare partitions from the corridor and from inside the rooms, try to find a
discrepancy some­where.”Tucker nodded, looked at his watch.5:36.“I better get
moving then,” he said.Shirillo nodded.“Our missing guard is either in the
hidden room, some­where between you and Pete, or he was outside the house when
he heard the shots.”“If he was outside,” Shirillo said, “we would have heard
from him by this time.”“Unless he decided not to come in here after us.”“Why
wouldn't he?”“Maybe he knows he's outnumbered.”“He couldn't know.”Tucker
finished the candy. An unpleasant possibility had occurred to him, and he
didn't want to have to talk about it, though he knew that Shirillo had a right
to hear what he was thinking. Of course Harris had the same right, though he'd
never tell Harris. The kid, he felt sure, would be able to think about it
without panicking. Harris might break. “Maybe he was outside, heard the shots,
knew he wouldn't do any good rushing in here alone. Maybe he opened the garage
door, got out the limousine, managed to drift it down the drive and out of
earshot, started it and went after help.”“Christ.” For the first time during
those long evening hours Shirillo looked scared.“Don't worry about it,” Tucker
said. “It's just a thing I thought we should keep in mind.”“Sure.”“We'll be a
long time gone before he beats it back here with the reinforcements.” He
smiled and slapped Shirillo's shoulder, feeling like an older brother. “If he
went away after anyone.”“He did.”“We can't be sure.”“Yes, we can. It's the
worst thing that could happen— and that's been par for this whole operation.”
Despite his sincere pessimism, the kid wasn't ready to run for it.Tucker knew
what Shirillo said was true, and he felt the hard, emotional intolerance of
failure that had driven him this far. He thought of his old man, of Mr. Mellio
at the bank, of the trust monies held up in the long court battles, and he
knew he wouldn't louse this up. He couldn't fail like that.“Anyway,” he said,
“who's going to shoot at a state-police helicopter?”“If they fall for it,”
Shirillo qualified.“They did before.”“That's why they might not fall for it a
second time. Familiarity breeds suspicion.”“Contempt, I believe it is.”“Not
with these guys.”“The old Iron Hand, huh?”Shirillo smiled.Shirillo was



correct, of course, no matter how much Tucker might attempt to minimize their
problems. Still, Tucker couldn't see any good in standing together,
depress­ing each other with speculations on the nature of their imminent
demise. Soon they'd be in as bad a way as Pete Harris, jumping at the
slightest noise, overreacting to every imagined movement in the shadows.“Got
to go,” Tucker said.He turned away from the kid and began to check the
partitions between the rooms, searching for any obvious disparity.The time was
5:41 in the morning, well after dawn of a new day.



�Five minutes later Tucker knew where the hidden room lay and where, by
extension, Merle Bachman was being kept. He entered the back room in the short
wing where a guard—either the dead man, the wounded man or the missing
gunman—slept, and he removed the clothes from the closet. He wasn't worried
about wrinkling what he tossed out of the way, and he'd begun to examine the
closet walls with the beam of his flashlight when he heard the Thompson start
to chatter again in the corridor.He went to see what was wrong, went to
Harris, who stood at the head of the stairs with the big weapon aimed down at
the landing wall.“Tried to come up,” Harris said. His wounded leg didn't seem
to be bothering him as much as before That could be good or bad; it might mean
the wound was as shallow as it looked and had stopped bleeding, or it might
mean that Harris was too afraid to register pain. “It was the same bastard we
tied up downstairs. I thought I put him out for a good long while.”“Get
him?”“No.”At least the missing guard hadn't high-tailed it off the estate, as
he'd feared. Instead, the man had come inside and revived his workmate and was
probably now trying to figure a way to get upstairs.Down at the end of the
hall Shirillo shouted something unintelligible. When Tucker turned he saw the
kid shoot­ing into the narrow confines of the rear stairs' shaft, though his
silenced Lüger made very little sound.“Any luck?”“No!” Shirillo called.“There
are only two of them,” Tucker said. “They can keep harassing us, but they
can't very well rush us.”“There's the cook,” Harris said.“Keesey may lie, but
he doesn't fight,” Tucker said. “Besides, one more man isn't enough to put us
on the de­fensive. We could stand off a dozen from here.”Harris stepped away
from the head of the stairs so he could not see or be seen by anyone coming
up. He re­mained facing the steps, though, with the machine gun at his hip,
but his attention was on Tucker. His face was a mess of sweat, greasepaint,
deeply carved lines of fatigue, and when he spoke he didn't have to whisper:
his voice was hoarse with fear. “Let's get the hell out of here. Bach­man
isn't here. There's nothing here we want.”“Bachman's here,” Tucker corrected
him.“Yeah?”“Definitely.”“I don't see him,” Harris said, grinning. The grin was
malicious, and it threatened a further breakdown, one that would permit him to
disregard Tucker's orders and call his own shots.Harris was no longer
trustworthy. Tucker did not let him see that he'd reached that conclusion, and
he said, “Bachman's in a concealed room.” He took two large steps to the back
wall and rapped on the plaster with his knuckles. “Doesn't it seem odd there's
all this wall space and no rooms behind it?”Harris blinked at the long expanse
of unmarred plas­ter, looked right and left at the nearest doors. “I thought
those two rooms accounted for it.”“You've been in the one in the short wing.
The one adjacent to this empty space in the long wing is about the same size.
There's something in between them.”Harris squinted, thought about it. He would
have pre­ferred to get out of there; he didn't want to have to think about
anything besides running, hiding, staying alive. However, he said, “Okay. How
do we get him?”“I think it's through a closet in one of the two adjacent
rooms, but I haven't found the door yet.”“Make it fast,” Harris said.He turned
back to the stairwell, waiting for something to happen, for something to shoot
at.“Hold the fort,” Tucker said, turning back toward the room from which the
stuttering Thompson had called him.The walls of the closet were featureless
plaster, too smooth to contain a secret doorway. He got down on his hands and
knees and gave the quarter round a careful inspection to see if any of it was
loose or movable. None of it was. Satisfied that the entrance was in the other
room in the long wing, he went to raid a second closet.Passing Harris and the
woman, he said, “We'll have him out in a couple of minutes.”“Wait,” Miss
Loraine said.He almost didn't hear her. When she called again he turned and
said, “Yeah?”“I want to talk to you.”“No time,” Tucker said.“I want to make a
deal.” She spoke softly, but her voice carried well. “I can help you.”“Too
late for that.”“No, it isn't.”“Sorry.”“I could save you half an hour finding
Bachman.”He said. “I doubt that. The entrance to that hidden space has to be
in the closet in that room. I'll have it worked out in . . .” He suddenly
realized that she'd used Bachman's name, that both he and Harris had given it
to her. What the hell. Was he losing his edge? He said, “Christ!”She walked



toward him and held out her hand as if to take his. “You can buy Bachman, and
my silence, if you want to.”“It'd be easier for Bachman to change his name,”
he said.“Untrue. Besides, Ross would find him sometime.”That was right enough.
But he said, “Buy your silence? With what?”“Money.”“We haven't any.” He
sounded angry and bitter, but he couldn't help it. He'd had to keep up his
renowned facade too long already.“You will if you deal with me,” the girl
said. She dropped the offered hand, waiting. She looked even more like Elise
now, a secret smile of self-satisfaction tinting her lovely face.Tucker said,
“What's the deal?”She pursed her lips, licked them. She said, “Okay, you're
going to find this Bachman on your own, I see that. You're going to make a
fool out of Ross like no one's ever done before. He won't want me around once
I've seen him humiliated, so I haven't any reason to stick around here. The
deal is—I get twenty percent of whatever's in those three suitcases, plus a
free ride out of here.”Tucker blinked, felt his legs grow momentarily weaker,
then smiled. “I'll be damned,” he said. “The Tuesday shipment?”“That's
it.”“The cash?”“Yes.”“I didn't think it'd be here yet.”“It wasn't sent out a
second time, for reasons I'll ex­plain if you'll deal.”He shook his head
ruefully. “Now that I know it's here, why do I need to deal at all?”“Because
you could waste hours hunting for it. There are a thousand places in a house
this size that three suit­cases could be hidden. And from the way you've been
act­ing, you can't spend much more time in here—you've got someone coming to
pick you up.”He admired her despite the fact that she'd started out on the
other side of the fence. When she saw that the cir­cumstances had gotten
beyond her control, she maneu­vered to increase the range of her power. He
could see why Baglio had respected her. The old man's only mistake was in not
respecting her even more than he had. He was also pleased with her demands.
They were eminently reason­able if she could supply what she boasted.“Okay,”
he said.“Deal?”“Deal.”She frowned and said, “It's not as easy as that, though.
We'll have to talk some more.”“Talk,” he said. He reached into his pocket and
took out the roll of Life Savers, popped one into his mouth.“Not
here.”“Where?”“In the room you're on your way to.”Tucker looked at his watch:
6:06. He didn't feel much like finishing the operation in broad daylight,
though it ap­peared as if they were going to have to do just that. He said,
“We can't take long bargaining. It's getting damn late.”“I'll need two
minutes,” she said.“Come on, then.”She stepped over the corpse on the corridor
floor, her pretty bare toes squishing in the damp carpet, went with Tucker to
the guard's bedroom. Behind them, Harris fared another burst down the main
stairwell.



�In the bedroom she sat down on the corner of the mattress and tucked her long
legs under her, now very demure and innocent in the flannel gown. She said,
“How do you expect to get out of here?”He hesitated, then said, “A
helicopter.”She made a face. “I'm serious.”“So am I.”She said, “I don't want
to make a deal if you're really a bunch of clowns who didn't think this thing
through.”He explained, in detail but as rapidly as possible, about Norton and
the helicopter with the state-police markings.“I'm impressed,” she said.“Now,”
he said, “impress me. Do you know what hap­pens to people who upset Ross
Baglio?”“I know.”“But you're willing to risk it?”“A girl has to provide for
herself,” she said. She sounded like an earnest, homely high-school freshman
deciding to take the sensible secretarial program to prepare to meet the bills
four years hence. She was delightful.“Baglio knows your name. It'll be easy to
track you down.”“A name can be changed,” She was implying that Loraine wasn't
her real name anyway.“You can't change the way you look. Every man who sees
you is going to remember you.”“You're exaggerating my appeal,” she said.
“Besides, I know something about makeup and disguise.” She got off the bed and
said, “Are you trying to talk me out of helping you?”“No,” he said. “I just
want to understand exactly why you're doing this so I have a better idea of
what's going to happen later. For instance, I wouldn't want you to go through
with this with the idea of bringing your twenty percent back to Baglio and
telling him all you learned about us while you were counted as a friend.”“I'd
have to be a fool,” she said.“I know.”“But I'm not.”He sighed. So much like
Elise. “I know that too.”“Well?”“Deal,” he said again.She went to the closet
and started tossing out suits, trousers and dress shirts. When everything was
cleaned out of the way, she asked him to step back and to direct the
flashlight on the floor between them. Kneeling, she studied the floorboards a
moment, got her nails into the cracks on both sides of one of them, tugged at
it, let it go. She tried the one beside it, which looked identical to the
first, sighed when it rattled and came away in her hands, a two-inch-wide and
four-foot-long strip of wood. She put it out of the way, revealing a lever
that lay under the tightly fitted but unnailed board.“I'd have found that in
no time,” he said.“Of course,” she said. “And you'd have gotten Bach­man too.
But I'm along to help you get the money, which you didn't even know was
here.”“Go on,” he said.She pressed the lever down with the heel of her hand.
On Tucker's right the entire back wall of the closet swung inward, a feature
that negated the need for a telltale seam in the middle of the wall where an
ordinary secret door might have been.He said, “Is Baglio a chronic
paranoid?”“Among other things.”The wall swung wider open.“Don't feel you have
to catalogue them.”The room beyond the closet was nearly as large as the
guard's bedroom on the other side, lighted by fluores­cent ceiling strips,
windowless. Merle Bachman was strapped in the bed against the far wall,
looking their way and trying to grin.



�Tucker saw at once why Bachman had not been forced to tell Baglio what he
knew, why he was still alive and why they still had a chance to keep their
identities intact. The crash in the Chevrolet had ruined the small man's
lovely smile by breaking loose eighty percent of his teeth and splitting both
his lips. The upper lip was split clear to his septum and swollen four or five
times larger than it should have been. He had to breathe through his mouth,
since the lip closed off his nostrils, and his breathing was so noisy Tucker
wondered why that hadn't been audible even through all these walls.Bachman
made a gagging sound that was apparently some sort of greeting, though it
didn't succeed any better than his smile.“You can't talk?” Tucker
asked.Bachman made chortling sounds.“Then don't try,” Tucker said. “You sound
disgusting. And while you're at it, wipe that—smile?—off your face.”Bachman
didn't try to speak again, but he kept smiling. His left eye was puffed shut
and his right was blackened, though not swollen like the other. Several
fingers on both hands had been splinted and bandaged by Baglio's doctor.
Otherwise, he looked well enough.“No broken legs or arms?” Tucker asked,
kneeling at the bed. “Just shake your head.”Bachman shook his head no.“Can you
walk?”Bachman shook: no.“Why not?”It was a badly phrased question. Bachman
looked ear­nest and began to make gagging noises again, trying to
explain.“Forget it,” Tucker said. “You're drugged, aren't you?”Bachman sighed
and nodded yes.Miss Loraine said, “Shall we get on with the second part of
it—the money?”“It's here?” Tucker asked.“Yes. But he doesn't know it,” she
added, nodding to Bachman.“Get it, then.”She walked away from the bed to the
back of the room, where she opened the door of a white metal storage cabinet
bolted to the wall.He stepped up beside her and said, “What gives?”“The wall.”
She slid away the metal back of the cab­inet, revealing another lever exactly
like the one in the closet floor, pressed it down. The cabinet which was
bolted to the wall beside this one swung into the room, revealing a narrow
storage space large enough for a few suitcases, or for a body. Right now it
contained just suitcases.“A hidden room inside a hidden room,” Tucker said,
amazed.“He's a clever man,” she said.Tucker said, “Then why didn't he take
this into town? Why'd he leave it here?”“Ross didn't know who'd hit him,” she
explained. “He thought it might be someone inside his own organization, and he
left the cash here because he didn't trust sending it into town again—not
until he could get Bachman to talk.”“A careful man.”“This time he was too
careful,” she said. “Let's get it out of here.” She hefted the smallest
suitcase and carried it back to Bachman, while Tucker muscled the other two
out of the niche and followed her.They put the cases on the low table next to
the bed and opened them one at a time. The two largest were packed with
tightly wrapped bills, while the smaller was half full and padded out with
butcher's paper.“Ahhh,” Merle Bachman said. He seemed surprised that the cash
had been in the room with him; apparently Miss Loraine was telling the truth
when she said he hadn't known about it.Tucker said, “We scored after all.”



�While Miss Loraine went to find suitable clothes to wear for an airborne
escape, Tucker explained the situation to Shirillo and Harris. The kid
accepted it, trusting Tucker, but Harris, more agitated than ever, had some
questions.“She's a woman,” he said. “Can she keep her mouth shut when we get
out of this?”“As well as you can,” Tucker said. Then, to soften that, he
added, “Or as well as I can.”Harris said, “She'll run out of money fast.
She'll squander it, and then she'll start making plans.”“I don't think so.”“If
she does, though, she'll come back to one of us, some way, and want more.”“She
won't.”“Okay, she'll run back to Baglio.”“He'd kill her.”“Maybe she's too dumb
to know that.”“She's not. She knows the risks, and she knows how to handle
herself. We can trust her; we have to.”“Not necessarily,” Harris said. He
looked ugly. Maybe his wound was hurting him again—or maybe it had nothing to
do with that look.Tucker said, “We can't kill her, if that's what you
mean.”“Why not?”“I made a deal with her.”“So?”Tucker said, “Is that the way
you'd have me do busi­ness? Remember, I've made a deal with you, too. If I can
give my word to her, then kill her, what's to keep me from working the same
thing with you?” Before Harris could answer, he said, “No, we can't do
business that way. Besides, killing her would make the whole caper too hot.
Baglio can cover up the death of one of his gunmen easily enough. But that
woman's got a family somewhere, a life outside of the organization, and her
death would probably mean the police getting into the act sooner or
later.”Harris wiped at his face. His gloved hand came away black, and some of
his disguise was gone. “I hope you're right about her,” he said.“I am. And
cheer up. Now you can retire, like you want.”Tucker went back to the hidden
room, leaving Harris and Shirillo to guard the stairs, and unstrapped Merle
Bachman, helped him out of the bed, tried to get him to stand on his own feet.
As Bachman had warned with a shake of his head, that proved impossible.
Evidently he hadn't been permitted on his feet during the last couple of days,
hadn't eaten anything in all that time—couldn't have because of his ruined
mouth—and had only drunk what he was forced to drink to keep from dehydrating.
His weak­ened condition, magnified by the pain killers that the doc­tor had
prescribed, had turned his legs to rubber which bent and twisted under him.
Finally, though, Tucker got him to the end of the corridor under the attic
door and left him with Shirillo.Five minutes after that he'd transferred all
three of the money-stuffed suitcases to the same spot. “Anything hap­pening
here?” he asked Shirillo.“No. They're too quiet down there.”Before Tucker
could respond, Miss Loraine came up behind him and said, “I'm ready.”She was
wearing white levis and a dark-blue sweater, all of it cut to fit like second
skin, both functional and sensual. Tucker remembered how she'd looked the day
of the robbery in the miniskirt and tight sweater, and he wondered why, with
that canny head of hers, she still was so careful to keep her sex honed as a
bargaining tool.As if reading his mind, she said, “It always pays to be
prepared for anything.”“It does,” he agreed. He looked at his watch: 7:02.It
was full daylight outside.He'd told Norton that the operation would be
con­cluded by dawn at the very latest. Paul would be chewing his nails and
wondering how much longer he should hold on. Tucker hoped he'd wait another
ten minutes, until they could put a call through on the walkie-talkie. No, he
wasn't just hoping for that—he knew Norton would wait. He would wait. He was
sure of it. Damn, damn, damn.He slipped a new clip into his Lüger, pocketed
the de­pleted clip and relieved Shirillo of his watch over the pear
stairs.“Get the suitcases up first,” he said.The kid nodded, picked up the
largest piece of luggage and struggled with it to the top of the metal steps,
muscled it overhead and slid it onto the attic floor. He didn't have the
physique for heavy work, but he wasn't complaining. By the time he'd taken the
second case from Miss Loraine and worked it through the trap door overhead,
his face glistened, his black makeup streaked. When he shoved the third bag
into place above, he leaned into the steps and let out a long wheeze of
exhaustion.“Want me to get Bachman up?” Tucker asked.“No. I will.”The time was
7:10.Norton would be waiting.Shirillo examined Bachman, helped the battered
man to his feet, found an acceptable hold on him and went sideways up the



narrow collapsible steps. Near the top he had to let go of his burden. Bachman
gripped the top steps, his weakened hands clumsy with the splinted and
bandaged fingers. Shirillo scrambled quickly into the attic, turned, reached
down, took Bachman by the wrist and, with a little help from Merle himself,
got him through the trap door and into the upper chamber.“Ready up here,”
Shirillo called down.“Good work.”“Just plenty of motivation,” Shirillo said,
grinning.7:14.“Move,” Tucker told the woman.She went up the ladder fast, took
Jimmy's hand and was gathered into the overhead room.7:15.Harris looked up the
hall, saw that most of the work was done, nodded in response to Tucker's hand
signal.We're going to make it, Tucker thought. He'd done it. He'd made a
botched job into a success; he'd persevered.Turning, he started up the
steps—but got no farther than the third rung as the window shattered beside
him and two closely spaced slugs struck him hard on the left side.



�He fell and struck his head on the last rung of the metal ladder before he
rolled up against the corridor wall. Strangely, the moment he'd been hit, he
thought: Iron Hand, recalling the nightmare. Then he was too numbed from the
shock of being wounded to think of anything. When pain began to replace the
paralysis, seconds later, he thought the man at the bottom of the back steps
had shot him, but then he realized, as he sat up in the middle of all that
broken glass, that the shots had come from outside the house.The shots were a
signal to the man downstairs to try to come up now that their attention was
diverted. Harris was prepared for that strategy, and he let out a long chatter
of machine-gun fire down the main stairwell.Shirillo came off the attic steps
fast, drawing another shot from outside as he moved quickly past the window.
“How is it?”“The nerves are still mostly deadened from the impact, but it's
starting to hurt pretty badly. I got it twice, I think, close together. Damn
hard punch.”“Rifle,” Shirillo said. “The garage roof connects with this end of
the house. I saw him standing out there when I went by the window just now.”
As he spoke he removed the shattered walkie-talkie from Tucker's arm and threw
it into the middle of the hallway. “I was going to tell you that you'd
overprepared by bringing two of these, since we never needed to use them
between us. Now I'm glad I kept my mouth shut.”“The damn thing didn't take
both shots, did it?”“No,” Shirillo said. “There's blood.” He probed the wound
with a finger until Tucker was sweating with pain. “You only stopped one
bullet,” he said. “It passed through the back of your arm and out the top of
your shoulder, right through the meaty part, then out again. At least, by the
way your jacket's all ripped up, I'd say that's how it is. But I wouldn't want
to swear to it until we have you in the copter and can get your clothes off.
There's a good bit of blood.”Tucker winced at the pain, which, having held off
for several minutes, now throbbed relentlessly, and he said, “It's easy enough
to come down that ladder fast. But going up again is another thing altogether.
He'll have enough time to pick us off like painted targets.”“Clearly true,”
Shirillo said. Even now he did not appear to be shaken. Tucker thought he
could see in the kid's manner, however, his own kind of bottled-up terror
below a facade of calm maintained at only the greatest expenditure of nervous
energy.Tucker said, “Now don't shout for him, but get Pete. Walk down there
and ask him to come up here. I think, as long as there's one man on the garage
roof, there isn't any­one else down there to come up the steps. Not unless
they untied Keesey, which I seriously doubt.”“Be right back,” Shirillo said.He
returned with Harris, who listened to Tucker explain the situation, which he
had figured out on his own anyway. He assured them that he could use the
rapid-firing Thompson to clear the garage roof while running little risk of
getting hit himself.“Just be damned careful,” Tucker said. “You deserve your
share after making it this far.”“Don't worry your ass, friend,” Harris said,
grinning. He got up and flattened himself against the wall next to the
shattered window. He let a long minute pass, as if one unknown moment were
better than another, then suddenly whirled around, facing the open window, the
Thompson up before him, chattering away at the rifleman. No one screamed, but
a moment later Harris turned to them and said, “He's finished. But one thing:
it wasn't one of the gunmen. It was Keesey.”“The cook?”“The cook.”“Shit,”
Tucker said. “Then there's still one of them downstairs, and he knows you're
no longer guarding the stairs.”He got to his feet despite the thumping
invisible stick that seemed to be trying to drive him down again. The pain in
his arm lanced outward, crossed his entire back, over to his other shoulder,
down to his kidneys.“You make the stairs yourself?” Harris asked.“I can. But
Jimmy has to go first.”Shirillo began to protest, realized he was the one
carrying the last walkie-talkie, nodded and scrambled up­ward into the
attic.“Follow me closely,” Tucker said.“Don't worry about that, friend.”Tucker
gripped the stair railing with his good hand and climbed toward the square of
darkness overhead which framed Jimmy Shirillo's anxious face. He felt as if he
were with some Swedish mountaineering 'team, but he finally made it, with the
kid's help.“Move ass!” he called down to Harris.The big man started up the
steps.Tucker looked at his watch.7:28.Norton would be waiting. He would.



�After Harris drew up the attic steps, made certain the bottom plate was
closed firmly over the trap opening and threw the bolt back to keep it that
way, Jimmy Shirillo got out his walkie-talkie and, following Tucker's
instructions, attempted to call up Paul Norton, the copter pilot.The open
frequency hummed distantly, an eerie sound in the warm confines of the
attic.Shirillo repeated the call signal.“Why doesn't he answer?” the woman
asked.Tucker felt the future seeping away from him. He be­gan to think of
Elise, of the peace and quiet of the Park Avenue apartment.Abruptly, Norton's
voice crackled over the walkie-talkie, strange and yet familiar, acknowledging
the sum­mons.“Thank God!” Harris said, his voice weak.“How long will it take
him to get here?” Miss Loraine wanted to know. She was sitting between the two
largest suitcases, one arm draped over each of them, as if she were daring
Tucker, or any of them, to leave her behind.Tucker said, “Less than five
minutes.”She laughed and said, “Hell, then we're home free.” Despite her good
humor, she hung onto the pair of suit­cases.“Hold the celebrations,” Tucker
said.“You okay?” Shirillo asked.“Fine,” Tucker said. In reality, he felt as if
he'd been dragged several miles from the back of a horse, aching in every
muscle, exhausted, the pain in his arm spreading out until it was no longer
localized but hard and hot through­out his body. To get his mind off the pain,
he considered their situation and decided what must be done next. “You better
go find the door that leads onto the roof,” he told Shirillo. “According to
those photographs your uncle took, it's down at the other end of the
house.”Shirillo nodded, got up, hunched down somewhat to keep from cracking
his head against the bare rafters and went down that way to have a look
around. In a couple of moments he located the overhead door, worked it loose
of its pinnings, shoved it out of the way and called back to the others.“Let's
go,” Tucker said.He felt as if he were always telling someone to move, in one
way or another. It would be good to get home again, to pay back the
ten-thousand-dollar loan and to relax, to take a couple of months off before
seriously considering any proposals that were forwarded to him by Clitus
Felton out of Harrisburg, Pennsylvania. Maybe if he could set up a few good
deals on some of his artwork he could take as much as half a year off, and
he'd hardly have to move at all.Pete Harris helped Merle Bachman the length of
the low-ceilinged attic, while Tucker was able to make it on his own. He had a
strong urge to grip his wounded arm and to stop the rapidly vibrating pain
that made his bones sing, but he knew that would only make the pain worse. He
let his arm hang at his side, and he tried not to think about anything but
getting out of there.The woman carried the smallest suitcase, while Harris
went back to fetch the last two after depositing Merle Bachman under the door
to the mansion roof.Tucker stood over Bachman, swaying, needing to sit,
refusing to allow himself that much. They were close, too close to stop being
alert and prepared.In the distance the sound of a helicopter rattled through
the still morning air.“Got to hurry,” Tucker said.It had occurred to him that
the gunman downstairs would hear the copter and might go outside where he
could, at such close range, make an attempt to kill the pilot.Shirillo was the
first onto the roof, making the move with little trouble, and, with Harris
assisting him from below, managed to get Merle Bachman outside just as Norton
brought the chopper in low over the house. The girl went next, looking back
only once at the three bags full of money, and she did not require any aid.
Tucker followed her, his shoulder blazing with pain as he bumped it on the
beveled rim of the trap door, requiring Shirillo's help to make the last part
of the trip. Pete Harris handed out the suitcases one at a time, almost as if
they were filled with nitroglycerin, then followed them.The time was
7:38.“Fantastic!” the girl said, looking up at the chopper.Tucker said
nothing.An automatic rope ladder wound slowly out of the passenger door of the
helicopter, a feature which Paul Norton had installed for the benefit of his
string of less than legitimate customers. In a half minute from the time it
had begun to unroll, the ladder's final hemp rung scraped against the mansion
roof.“Who first?” Shirillo asked, grasping the ladder and turning to look at
the others. He wasn't having any trouble keeping his balance on the gently



slanted roof, though to Tucker the angle seemed precipitous and the shingles
seemed to move under them.Harris said, “I'll take Merle up first. I don't
think any of the rest of you can manage him on that ladder.”“Go,” Tucker
said.He longed to sit down and rest, even to sleep, but he knew that sleep was
a dangerous desire right now.Harris gave Shirillo his Thompson submachine gun
and said, “If you need it, do you know how to use it?”The kid checked it out,
nodded, said, “Yes.”Harris turned, gathered up Merle Bachman as if the smaller
man were a child, slung him over his shoulder and held onto him with his left
hand. He wasn't even bowed by the weight. Now, Tucker realized, despite the
danger he'd posed throughout the operation, Harris was doing his share and had
become as valuable as any man on the team. He gripped the rope ladder with his
right hand, stepped onto the bottom rung and held tight as Norton drew them up
toward the open copter door.A gentle wind swept over the mansion and, in
conjunc­tion with the copter's wallowing motion, caused the ladder to swing
back and forth in a wide arc that threatened to dump both of the men clinging
to it. However, Harris held on, and the sway declined as the ladder shortened.
Then the ladder stopped; Harris climbed the last few steps, worked Bachman
into the open door and followed the wounded man.The ladder raveled downward
once again.“You next,” Tucker told the woman.She was on the ladder the instant
it fell before her, and she didn't wait to ride it while it retracted. As it
pulled up into its mechanism, she climbed and gained the copter door in short
order. Tucker wondered what Norton would think, whether he'd be nonplused by
her unexpected appear­ance. He was relieved when, after she'd been inside the
craft a moment, the ladder dropped swiftly again.The copter bobbed but stayed
pretty much in one spot, riding the back of the wind.Shirillo shouted, “What
about the suitcases?”Tucker looked at them. “Give me the 'Thompson. You take
the bags up one at a time.”Shirillo handed over the gun, lifted the smallest
case, gripped the ladder and rode upward as it retracted. Harris, who was
waiting for him, took the suitcase out of his hands. S'hirillo started back
down.A rifle cracked from below, the sharp noise muffled by the heavy thumping
of the chopper's blades but nonethe­less frightening and recognizable, like an
ax splitting wood.Tucker edged farther down the sloping roof until he could
see the gunman on the lawn. Bracing the Thompson between his knees, weaker
than ever now, his head swim­ming back and forth and his vision too blurred to
take good aim, he clenched his teeth and let go a long, rattling burst of
fire.Down there, where bullets were plowing up the grass like rain, the gunman
turned and ran, dived for cover behind a cement flower planter a hundred yards
out from the house.Tucker looked at Shirillo, saw the kid was just stepping
onto the ladder with the second suitcase in hand.“Move!”Shirillo couldn't make
the ladder operate any faster than it was doing now, and he couldn't very well
climb it while carrying the luggage, but Tucker couldn't repress the shout.
His calm facade was cracking, his carefully cultured composure slipping away.
It had been one hell of an operation, and it mustn't go bad now because of one
gorilla with a rifle, one punk out to impress the boss with his bravery.The
man behind the concrete planter stood up long enough to aim and take a shot at
Tucker.The bullet tore across the shingle two feet on Tucker's right, spraying
chips of tarry fabric.He loosened a chatter of machine-gun fire, chipping the
cement all to hell.Shirillo picked up the third suitcase and started up the
ladder again, jerked as the man behind the planter got him in the thigh.Son of
a bitch, Tucker thought. His weariness and dizziness flopped over and were
anger on the other side, anger enough to bring him into sharp, fast movement.
He pulled hard on the Thompson's trigger and was rewarded with the sight of
the gunman stepping frantically back­ward out of the way of a line of dancing
bullets.The man turned and ran, the rifle on the lawn where he'd dropped it,
darting this way and that, seeking the shelter of shrubbery.You dumb bastard,
Tucker thought. I could have killed you, and what percentage would have been
in that?Everyone seemed anxious to die, as if they couldn't wait for it, like
this man and the man he'd wounded on the promenade earlier in the evening. And
like Baglio, ready to take a beating rather than tell where Bachman was. Of
course, in this business you took a blood risk, be­cause you worked with



dangerous men at dangerous times. But a risk should be reasonable, the chances
of success greater than the chances for failure. Otherwise you were no better
than a fool.“Hey!” Shirillo called down, breaking Tucker's reverie. He'd
gotten the last suitcase into the chopper and had followed close behind
it.Strapping the Thompson around his chest, Tucker got to his feet, almost
fell, almost lost it all right there, grabbed desperately for the rope ladder,
caught it, jerked as the device began to draw up into the hovering aircraft.A
blood risk: he'd taken it, and he'd won.Harris leaned out of the open door,
reaching for him, grinning broadly. He said, “Been waiting for you,” and he
took Tucker's hands to pull him the rest of the way. Tucker noted that Harris
hadn't added “friend.”



�Dr. Walter Andrion was a tall, slim, white-haired gentle­man who wore
tailored suits and fifty-dollar shirts, drove a new Cadillac and traveled in
the fastest social circles. He was married to Evanne Andrion, a black-haired,
blue-eyed lovely thirty years his junior, a young lady with incredibly
expensive tastes. When Junior called him, he dropped everything and came out
to the airfield right away, carrying two heavy bags instead of one, for he had
long ago learned that he should meet any such call as fully pre­pared as he
could be. This was not orthodox medicine by any means. He worked fast and was
clean, bored out wounds, flushed away clotted blood and dirt, stitched the men
up as well as they could have been in a hospital. He didn't speak, and no one
spoke to him as he worked. He had made it abundantly clear to Tucker three
years ago that he did not want to have to hear anything about the origins of
such wounds and that he wanted these sessions to be terminated as rapidly as
possible. When he was done, he insisted on taking Merle Bachman back to his
clinic for a couple of weeks' rest and recuperation, enough time to have his
entire mouth rebuilt as well. He accepted two thousand dollars from Tucker in
fifties and hundreds, tucked this into an already fat wallet, helped Bachman
into his Cadillac and drove away.“We'll take the doctor's fees from the
suitcases,” Tucker said. “Before we decide on a split.”Everyone was in
agreement on that, except Miss Loraine, who didn't like it but didn't argue
either.While Simonsen, Paul Norton's partner in the air­freight business, was
conveniently out having supper, they opened the three suitcases in Norton's
office and counted the money, which they found totaled $341,890. Estimating
Bachman's additional medical bills at more than four thou­sand dollars, they
settled on splitting $335,000.Which wasn't bad, either.Miss Loraine looked at
her $67,000, frowned and said “I thought it was going to be a lot more than
this.”“It'll keep you,” Tucker said.“Not for long.”“A girl of your talents?
You'll build it into a fortune before the year is out.”“Does anyone have
something I can put this in?” she asked.Norton said, “Paper bag do?”She took
the brown paper bag from him and tucked her cash away inside it, not having
bothered to respond to Tucker.Harris said, “I want to know what you're going
to do, what your plans are.”“That's my business,” she said.“It's all of our
business,” Harris said.She looked around, saw them watching her, set her lips
tighter and said, “Will each of you tell me what you intend to do when we
split?”“Of course not,” Harris said. “You're the intruder. You're the one
we've got to be sure about.”Paul Norton, sitting behind his dilapidated desk,
tilted back in his chair and drinking a bottle of India Pale Ale, had thus far
maintained a low profile. Now, however, he said, “You could stay here with me
for a while, Miss.”She looked at him, her face unreadable, her eyes cold, and
she said, “I don't even know you.”Norton blushed, his face reddening except
for the white scars on his cheeks, and he said, “Well, I sure didn't mean
there were any conditions on the offer, if that's what you mean. I've got a
nice apartment here on the field with two bedrooms, and the guest room has its
own private bath, real snug. You wouldn't have to see me at all for days if
you didn't want to.”Tucker said, “I thought you never wanted to know anything
about my business or the people I deal with.”“I don't,” Norton said, raising
both hands, his big palms flat, and pushing them off. “I wouldn't listen to
her even if she tried to tell me, and I'd throw her out the first time she got
in a talkative mood. I'm just trying to help her, that's it, that's all.”She
stared hard at the pilot, obviously on the verge of turning him down, then
seemed to catch a glimpse of the shyness behind his tough-man front, knew that
he hadn't anything in mind but helping her. She said, “Well, I guess that'd be
all right. I need to go to ground for a while and think.”“It still doesn't
answer my question,” Harris said im­patiently. “What will you do when you
leave here?”The woman turned, her face tight, anger boiling up.Before she
could say anything Norton said, “Well, Mr. Harris, that's a long way off,
don't you think? She'll need time to consider that. You can't expect an answer
this instant.”Pete looked at the pilot and knew there would be no arguing with
him. He shrugged and said, “The hell with it. I'm going to use my split to buy
into a little business, and I'm retiring. What do I care what she does?” He



turned and walked out of the office.It was 5:29 p.m. on Thursday.



�At 9:04 that same evening, his arm in a sling, carrying a small, cheap
suitcase and slightly whoozy from pain killers, Tucker entered his tenth-floor
Park Avenue apart­ment. He was dressed in a new black suit which didn't
exactly fit him, in a new shirt, new tie, new shoes. Despite his wounds he was
feeling well.He went directly to the closet, opened it, stepped in­side,
opened the small wall safe. He tossed his Tucker credentials inside and took
out his real papers, pocketed those. He opened the cheap suitcase and lifted
out a large number of money bricks, depositing them one at a time in the safe.
When that was done, he closed the safe, spun the dial, shut the suitcase and
shelved that.In the hallway he stopped and looked at his Edo shield, touched
the beaten copper, the flared silver rim, the hand-carved ivory inlays, and
the coolness of the materials, their worn edges, calmed him.In the bedroom he
found Elise sitting up watching television, dressed in her favorite old
quilted robe, ravish­ing. She said, “How'd it go with the bells?”“I got the
seller a price he was satisfied with and the buyer a price he could accept.
But it wasn't easy. How'd your pickle commercial go with Plunket?”“Marvelous,”
she said. “I seemed to have this fantastic talent for it.” Then, as he
shrugged out of his suit jacket, she said, “What's that? What happened to your
arm?”He had already gone over, to himself, the story he would have to tell
her. He said, “I was shot.” When she started up from the bed, he motioned her
back and said, “Don't make me feel like an invalid, because it's only a flesh
wound.”“But how, why?” she asked.He said, “It was nothing more serious than an
average all-American mugging, when I was on my way to my hotel.”“A mugging? In
Denver?”“What's so strange about a mugging in Denver?” he asked. “We're living
in dangerous times, honey. The world's full of dangerous
m e n . ” � ' � ) � * � E � F � ‚ � ‡ � ‘ � ” � W X Y e h r s w z
• – ¤ ¥ ¦ Î Ï ã å



)
*
?
@
J
óéÜÕÑÕ¼§”§”•§”jW”¼§”§”¼§”§”§”§”§”§$�h* 9�h¹W�CJ8OJ�QJ�aJ8mH � s H � ( � h *
9 �h¹W �CJ8OJ �QJ �^J �aJ8mH� s H � ( � h * 9 � hˆ•æCJ �OJ � QJ � ^J � aJ � mH� s H � $ � h *
9 � h ¹ W � C J � O J � Q J � a J � m H � s H � ( � h * 9 � h ¹ W � C J � O J � Q J � ^ J � a J � m H� s H � ( � h *
9 � hˆ•æCJ �OJ � QJ � ^J � aJ � mH� s H � � � h • C Å



� h *
9 � h ˆ•æ � � h •CÅ � h •CÅOJQJ^J � � h •CÅOJQJ^J � � h •CÅ � h ˆ•æOJQJ^J" � ) � * � T � l � ‚ � ƒ � „ � … � † � ‡ � ’ � “ �
” � X f g h s t u v w x y z –
¥ Ï úúúúúøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøøø � � � gdˆ•æ � �; � � þ � � � � Ïä å



*
@
^
_
Š
°
Ú
�
/
T
~
¬
Â
Ã
Ô
ð



"



.



/



L



^



m



o



q



ýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýýõ��$�a$�gdˆ•æ��J
K
]
_
‰
Š
¯
°
Ù
Ú
�
�
.
/
S
T
}
~
«
¬
Á
Â
Ã
Ó
Ô
ï
ð





!



"



-



/



K



L



]



^



m



n



o



p



q



r



“�íØíØíØíØíØíØíØíØíØíØíÃØíØíØíØíØíØíØíØÃ°™íŠ{��h* 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h * 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH � s H � - � j � h * 9 � h Î f ï C J � O J � Q J � U � � a J � m H� s H � $ � h *
9 �hˆ•æCJ �OJ �QJ �aJ �mH � s H � ( � h * 9 � hˆ•æCJ �OJ � QJ � ^J � aJ � mH� s H � ( � h *
9 � h ¹ W � C J � O J � Q J � ^ J � a J � m H� s H � $ � h * 9 � h ¹ W � C J � O J � Q J � a J � m H � s H � + q



r



½�ñ���ô�\��­Ì t"�$Õ%4'›(†)×),…,å-¶/²0é2�3÷3;4–6Ò7�:ýõééééééééééééééééééééééééé
�$ � � „T � `„T � a$ � gdˆ•æ � � $ � a$ � gdˆ•æ � � “ � ” � ª � « � � $ � $"$$$á%ã%ó%õ% �( � (%)')6)8)…)‡)Š)Œ),
',(,/,é/ê/ � 8 � 8 � 8 � 8­8!8 � : � : � : � :
>



>�>�>•>•>—>™>¥>§>³>µ>0@1@Ã@Å@Ë@Í@•AŸA¤A¦A�C
C�C�C%C'C=C?CêCìCúCüCãDåDîDðDáGâGÕHñâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÆâÆâñâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖ
âÖâÖâÖâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâñâ­�h* 9 � h ¹W � 6 � • C J � a J � m H� s H
� � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH
� s H
�N�:o:§;ƒ<Õ=[>€>µ>ü?Ä@�A)AžA¶AZB�C?CëC�D,DùD‰E¤E@HÖH�IRL9O•Oóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
óóóóóóóóóó
�$��„T�`„T�a$�gdˆ•æ�ÕH×H�I�I8O:O?OAOŽO•OŸO¡OóOõO$P&P…Q‡Q©Q«Q>R@R™R›RåRçRòRôR5S
7SaScSdSeSfShStSvS�U�U'U)UUUWUjUlUyU{U•U’UšUœUÑUÒUÎVÐVàVâV�W�W#W%WàWâWúWüW�X
X�X�XNYPYcYeYqYsY‘Y“YôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôÖÃåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÖåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô%�jZ��h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
�M•OµOôO_P}P†Q¹QæR�ScSfSgS…S�UlU‘UœUâV%W€WáW�XrYÒY/Z¿\Ü\óóóóóóóóóçóßóóóóóóóóóó
óóóó � � $ � a$ �gdˆ•æ
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ
�$��„T�`„T�a$�gdˆ•æ�“Y¡Y£YÐYÓYáYãY�Z�Z-Z/Z¾\À\Ë\Í\è\ê\þ\�]?]A]o]q]w]y]+^-^B^D^
©^«^è^ê^�b�b!b#b,b.b4b6b­d!d,d.d™eše7f9f[f]f•h’h•hŸh®h°h´h¶hÂhÄhÑhÓhYj[jijljoj
qj°k²k�l�lplrl~l€l•l‘l¹l»lâlälìlîlñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå
ñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��h* 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH � s H
� � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H �TÜ\]y]D^ê^<a-bEb
dGd]f‘h¯hÓhkjql•lÈlxmKolo—o´okp†pêp�q—r�sóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
�$��„T�`„T�a$�gdˆ•æ�îlwmym•m—m«m¬m-o/oIoLo]o_okomo•o˜o¥o§o³oµoÃoÅojplpvpxp…p‡p
¯p±pépëp�q�q$q&q•r˜r•rŸrÒrÔr�s�s-t/tStUt:u;u‘u“u¥u§u7v9vsvuv‚v„v7w9w#x%x‡x‰x•x
—xâxäx�y�y.y1y5y7yFyHyñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÇñåñåñå
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��h* 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
�N�s.tbt’uµu9wÆw‰x0yGy[z´{w~�•~•�‚V‚"ƒ�†¨†Ï†‡v‡Þˆ�‰U‰q‰_Š‹óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
óóóóóóóó
�$� �„T�`„T�a$�gdˆ•æ�Hy_yay+z-zPzRz¥{§{²{´{



}}v~x~›~•~«~­~•�•%•'•P•R•|•••©•«•@€B€K€M€U€W€ó€õ€�‚�‚%‚'‚Ý‚ß‚÷‚ù‚�…�…§†©†»†½†ÿ
†�‡t‡v‡Ýˆßˆãˆåˆñˆóˆ�‰�‰T‰V‰o‰q‰^Š`Š|Š~ŠìŠîŠþŠ�‹�‹�‹³‹µ‹Ç‹Ê‹Ô‹×‹î‹ð‹ñåñåñåñåñåñ
ÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��h*
9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
�T‹´‹É‹Ö‹ð‹^Œ|Œ�•o•ˆ•ß•�ŽûŽc•‰•9‘i‘¾’;”¯”{•Ç•‡— ™aš«›jœ†œ™œóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
óóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „T � a $ � g dˆ•æ � ð ‹­Œ
Œ5Œ7Œ\Œ_ŒfŒhŒ�•�•/•1•H•J•m•p•t•v•‡•‰•®•°•Ç•É•Ý•à•ì•î•&Ž(Ž–Ž˜ŽºŽ¼ŽùŽüŽ�•�•b•d•z
•|•,‘.‘7‘:‘g‘i‘*“+“Z“\“9”<”P”R”®”°”F•H•z•|•‰•‹•Ÿ™¡™³™µ™D›E›ª›¬›Á›Ã›iœkœsœuœ…œ‡
œ—œšœŸœ¡œñâñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñâñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñ
âñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖ��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH� s H � � � h * 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
�T™œ¡œ÷•gž«žëžGŸåŸ� È …¡’¡Ä¡Æ¡È¡É¡Ê¡V§2¨•ªÑ¬õ­Ö¯m°z°�±�±óóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóßóóóóó
óóóó � � $ � a $ � g d



lY
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d



lY
�$��„T�`„T�a$�gdˆ•æ�¡œ‰•‹•õ•÷•fžhž•ž’žªž¬ž¯ž±žÁžÃžéžëž.Ÿ0Ÿ;Ÿ=Ÿ»Ÿ½ŸãŸæŸ� � • ƒ 
Æ É â ä ð ò �¡2¡ƒ¡†¡•¡“¡Â¡Ä¡Æ¡Ç¡È¡Ê¡Ù¤Ú¤@¥A¥@­A­Õ¯×¯ß¯á¯l°n°x°z°Š°Œ°�±�±�±±"±$
±2±4±ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåÖÃñÖñÖñ±ñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå"�h
* 9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � % � j % ! � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h *
9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
�F4±‰±‹±F²H²•²“² ²£²U³W³‰³‹³­³°³Â³Ä³Ð³Ò³%´(´.´0´™´š´�µ�µ@µCµRµTµ¯µ±µ^¶`¶Û¶Ý¶ü¶
ÿ¶�·�·�·�·T·W·^·`·m·o·ž· ·�¸�¸´¹·¹½¹À¹â¹ä¹ò¹ô¹¼¼¾¼ì¼î¼ô¼õ¼�¾
¾!¾#¾/¾1¾:¾=¾è¾ë¾ø¾û¾†¿‰¿’¿”¿²À´ÀñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��h* 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
�T�±‹±’²¢²W³¯³Ñ³'´Bµ`¶þ¶V·n·¶¹¿¹
¾0¾<¾ê¾ú¾ˆ¿§¿³ÀzÁïÂ
Ã.Ã=Ã?Äóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
�$ � �„T �`„T �a$ �gdˆ•æ �´ÀÆÀÈÀîÀðÀ�Á �ÁîÂðÂûÂýÂ Ã
Ã�Ã­Ã-Ã/Ã;Ã>ÃCÃEÃRÃTÃ=Ä@ÄsÄuÄ‚Ä„Ä•Ä Ä§ÄªÄ´Ä·ÄÀÄÃÄÐÄÒÄÞÄàÄÅ�ÅyÅ{Å•Å•Å‰Å‹ÅlÆoÆ}Æ
€Æ‹ÆŽÆ±Æ´Æ¸Æ»ÆÒÆÕÆ˜Ç›Ç°Ç²Ç¿ÇÁÇ2É5ÉYÉ\ÉzÊ{ÊšÊ›ÊòËôË$Ìñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñÄñåñ"�h*
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
�M?ÄƒÄŸÄ©Ä¶ÄÂÄÒÄ�ÅnÆ•Æ•Æ³ÆºÆÔÆšÇÀÇ4É[ÉôË¦ÌùÍ�Î–ÏÇÏôÏ˜ÑQÓëÓíÓóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
óóóóóóóóóó
�$��„T�`„T�a$�gdˆ•æ�$Ì%Ì´Ì¶Ì÷ÍúÍ�Î�Î”Ï—ÏÅÏÈÏÌÏÎÏÜÏÞÏòÏôÏ¬Ò­ÒëÓíÓîÓïÓðÓòÓ#Ô%Ô9Ô
;ÔNÔPÔ÷ÖùÖ�×�×u×w×•×‘×0Ø3ØqØsØ5Ù7Ù~Ù•Ù‘Ù“Ù¡Ù£ÙÒÙÔÙøÙúÙVÚXÚ{Ú}ÚáÚäÚŒÛ•Û¤Û¦ÛèÝêÝ
õÝ÷Ý�ÞîßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÄßÄ±ßÄÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÄßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓßÓß%�
jÿ2�h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � " � h *
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H
�FíÓïÓðÓñÓw×2Ø€Ù¢ÙÔÙìÙXÚãÚŽÛéÝ<Þ�ßÀà•á�â7âGã„ä§êÔë§í8ï:ïóççßçççççççççççççççççç
çççç � � $ � a $ � g d



lY
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d



lY��ÞÞ:Þ<Þ¯Þ±Þß�ßÕá×á�â�â(â*âøæùæ¨èñèõè)é8ï:ï;ï<ï>ï�ò�òUòXòmòoò~ò€òŒòŽòšòœòÊòÌ
òÚòÜòSóVóvóxó‡ó‰ó´ó¶ó�ôô»ô½ô�õ�õÇõÊõØõÚõæõèõìõîõúõôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÖåÆ´ÆåÖ¡åÖåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå%�jôD�h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � " � h *
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � ­ � h * 9 � h ¹W � 6 � • C J � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
�?:ï<ï=ï>ïðñWò•òŽòÌòUóˆó¶ó½ôÉõçõ�ö4öOöèöØø�û+û=ü-ÿuÿ¶ÿÂÿóççßçççççççççççççççççç
çççç � � $ � a $ � g d



lY
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d



lY�úõüõ�ö�ö2ö5ö>ö@ö’ö”öæöéö%÷'÷5÷7÷ÖøØøCùDù�û�û�û�û7û9û;ü=ü”ý•ý,ÿ.ÿ@ÿBÿTÿVÿsÿv
ÿ ´ ÿ · ÿ À ÿ Ã ÿ Ø ÿ Ú ÿ M � O � Æ � È � ÷ � ù � ú � û � ‹ � � Ž � � ¡ � � £ � �� �
� � T � � W � � e � � g � � q � � s � � Š � � Œ � � ˜ � � š � � ¼ � � ¿ � � Ë � � Í � � î � � ð � � � � � � � � + � � - � � ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å
ôåÖåôåôåôåôåÄåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÖåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô"�h*
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� M Â ÿ Ú ÿ È � • � � ± � � V � � r � � Œ � � ¾ � � � � � H � � c � � ¶ � � Y � �� c � Š � X
� Ä
� �



� T � Ñ � A � � ª � � Ú � � ó � � õ � � ó óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � - � � < � � > � � F � � I � � a � � c � � o � � q � � ´ � � · � � Á � � Ã � � Ï � � Ñ � � W � � Z � � „ � � † � � “
� � • � � þ � � � � a � d � s � u � Ç � É � V
� Y
� l
� n
� z
� |
� °
� ²
� ,
� .
� Â
� Ä
� î
� ð
� �



� �



� +



� -



� W



� Y



�  



� ¢



� È



� Ê



� R � U � ˜ � š � § � © � Ï � Ò � ? � � B � � Y � � [ � � i � � k � � ¨ � � « � � Ë � � Í � � ñ � � ó � �
� �



� � � � � � � �¶��ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ
åñåñÓñåñåñ"�h* 9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� M ¶ � � · � � ™ � � › � � ° � � ² � � ¾ � � À � � ñ � � ó � � õ � � ö � � ÷ � � ù � � � � � � � � g � � i � � ‰ � � Œ � � – � � ˜ � � ¦ � � ¨ � � Ù � � Û
� � Å � � Ç � � ñ � � ó � � û � � ý � � � � � � � ¾ � � À � � ß � � á � �� �
� � i � � k � � ª � � ­ � � Ë � � Î � � ø � � û � � � � � � ( � * � 7 � 9 � \ � _ � ‰ � ‹ � d ­ � f ­ � m ­ � o ­ � µ ­ � · ­ � -  � 0  � F  � H  � \
� ^  � ž  � ¡  � «  � ­  � ¹  � »  � í  � ð
�ñâÖâÖâÖâÖñÃâñâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖ
% �j«V �h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� M õ � � ÷ � � ø � � ù � � ‹ � � Û � � & � � Æ � � ü � � � � � › � � M � � Ø � � ¿ � � j � � ¬ � � Í � � ú � � � � 8 � ^ � e ­ � /  �    � ï
�ø!�/#�óççßçççççççççççççççççççççç��$�a$�gd



lY
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d



lY �ð
� � ! � � ! � . # � 0 # � < # � > # � | $ � } $ � ô , � õ , � � 0 � ­ 0 � + 0 � - 0 � ] 0 � _ 0 � – 0 � ™ 0 � ¦ 0 � © 0 � Ã 0 � Æ 0 � é 0 � ë 0 � þ 0 � 1 �
� 2 � 2 � õ 4 � ö 4 � Š 7 � Œ 7 � ® 7 � ± 7 � ¾ 7 � À 7 � Ó 7 � Õ 7 �



8 � � 8 � D 8 � F 8 � O 8 � Q 8 � ] 8 � _ 8 � h 8 � j 8 � Œ 8 � • 8 � — 8 � š 8 � ¢ 8 � ¥ 8 � ¹ 8 � » 8 � • 9 � ’ 9 � Ë 9 � Î 9 � Û 9 � Ý 9 � æ 9 � è 9 � P
: �R: � � < � � < � À< �Â< �ù< �û< � � = � � = � = � � = � 4= �6= �ñåñåñåñÖñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñå
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÇñåñåñåñåñå��h* 9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h *
9 � h



lYCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� N / # � k # � – % � O ) � Á * � £ + � Ð / � 0 � ^ 0 � ˜ 0 � ¨ 0 � Å 0 � ö 0 �
2 �õ2 �6 �þ6 �°7 �8 �P8 �i8 �Ž8 �™8 �¤8 �‘9 �Í9 �ç9 �R: �Á< �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Á < � � = � � = � @ = � § = � ¾ = � Ô = � a > � ¢ ? � ¹ ? � ” B � § B � º B � ü B � ç C � | F � ÷ F � � G � 9 G � �
J � � J � � J � J �
J�7L�ŸP�"Q�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóßóó��$�a$�gdý`J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ý ` J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � 6 = � ¦ = � ¨ = � ¼ = � ¿ = � È = � Ê = � R > � T > � _ > � b > �   ? � £ ? � · ? � º ? � º A � ¼ A � ú A � ü A � ’
B � • B � ¥ B � ¨ B � ¸ B � º B � Â B � Ä B � ú B � ü B �C �
C � 2 C � 3 C � å C � ç C � × F � Ù F � õ F � ø F � � G �
G � � G � � G � 7 G � 9 G � � J � � J � � J � � J �
J � � M � � M � ž P �   P � ² P � ´ P � þ P � Q �
Q � # Q � ; Q � = Q � I Q � K Q � „ Q � † Q � À Q � Â Q � ë Q � î Q � õ Q � ÷ Q � � R � � R � - R � / R � ; R � = R � ñ åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖÃñÖñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå%�jÌh�h*
9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� M " Q � † Q � í Q � � R �   R � ‹ S � Ì S � ~ T � Û U � x V � � W � ¤ W � � Y � Å Y � ã Y � ° ] � Å ] � ÿ _ � þ ` � ò a � H b � · c � ø d � 4 e � . g � û
i�‹k�9m�Ám�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � = R � ž R � ¡ R � é R � ë R � Š S � Œ S � Ê S � Ì S � � T � � T � | T � ~ T � ´ T � µ T � U �
U � Ù U � Ü U � � V �V � � V � � V � v V � y V � � W � � W � 5 W � 7 W � C W � E W � ¢ W � ¥ W � ­ W � ¯ W � [ X � ] X � � Y �
Y � � Y � � Y � " Y � $ Y � Ã Y � Æ Y � á Y � ã Y � ) Z � + Z � ± \ � ² \ � ® ] � ° ] � Ñ ] � Ó ] � ¦ ^ � ¨ ^ � ñ ^ � ó ^ � ý _ � ` � " ` � $ ` � u ` � w `
� ü ` � ÿ ` � ð a � ó a � F b � I b � r b � t b � € b � ‚ b � µ c � · c � ˜ d � ™ d � Ï d � Ñ d � ö d � ø d � e � � e � ñ åñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñå
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñå��h*
9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� T � e � 2 e � 4 e � Â e � Ä e � , g � / g � m g � o g � � i � � i � ù i � û i � ~ j � € j � ‰ k � ‹ k � H l � J l � ç l � è l � 7 m � : m � t m � v m � Œ
m � Ž m � ¿ m � Â m � { n � ~ n � ¨ n � ª n � Í n � Ï n � î o � ñ o � � p � � p � � p � � p � ' p � ) p � T p � V p � h p � k p � ‰ p � Œ p � ” p � — p � ©
p � « p � t t � u t � Ý t � ß t � - u � / u � ? u � A u � „ u � ‡ u � ¤ u � § u � Í u � Ï u � æ u � è u � ` v � b v � H w � J w � n w � q w � ƒ w � … w � ‘
w�“w�Æw�Éw�Ôw�Öw�Åx�Çx�ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��h* 9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� T Á m � } n � · n � ð o � � p � H p � j p � ‹ p � – p � « p � Þ t � † u � ¦ u � Ï u � b v � p w � È w � Æ x � ß x � m y � z y � • y � Â y � ( z � ¯ z � `
{�|{��~�0•�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Ç x � Ð x � Ò x � Þ x � à x � k y � n y � x y � { y � • y � ‚ y � À y � Ã y � Ý y � ß y � ë y � í y � & z � ( z � z
z � | z � ­ z � ° z � é z � ë z � û z � ý z � ^ { � a { � m { � o { � ¯ { � ° { � P | � R | � ~ � � ~ � � ~ � � ~ � ( ~ � * ~ � . • � 0 • � n • � p • � ‹ €
� • € � ¯ € � ± € � � ‚ � � ‚ � P ‚ � R ‚ � � ƒ �
ƒ � 6 ƒ � 9 ƒ � P ƒ � S ƒ � q ƒ � t ƒ � ô ƒ � ÷ ƒ � - „ � / „ � ˆ „ � Š „ � Ý „ � à „ � … � � … � … � � … � ! … � " … � 5 … � 8 … � • … � ñ å ñ å ñ å ñ å ñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÄñåñ"�h*
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � M 0 • � • € � � ‚ �
ƒ � 8 ƒ � R ƒ � s ƒ � ¨ ƒ � ö ƒ � g „ � | „ � ß „ � 7 … � • … � Ç … � Š † � ° † � ¥ ˆ � � ‰ � N ‰ � [ ‰ � Ù ‰ � . Š � Z Š � ” Š � – Š � ˜ Š � ó ó ó ó ó ó ó
óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóç
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ý ` J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � • … � • … � Å … � È … � Ì … � Î … � Ú … � Ü … � ˆ † � ‹ † � ¡ † � £ † � ¯ † � ± † � £ ˆ � ¥ ˆ � ì ˆ � î ˆ � � ‰ � �
‰ � ' ‰ � ) ‰ � L ‰ � O ‰ � Y ‰ � [ ‰ � Ø ‰ � Ú ‰ � ï ‰ � ñ ‰ � ý ‰ � ÿ ‰ � , Š � / Š � 4 Š � 6 Š � Y Š � [ Š � _ Š � a Š � m Š � o Š � ’ Š � ” Š � – Š � —
Š � ˜ Š � š Š � ³ • � ´ • � ¿ Ž � Ü Ž � X • � Z • � • • � ‘ • � ‰ ’ � ‹ ’ � ” ’ � – ’ �
– �– �2–�4–�Â˜�Ä˜� �™ � �™ � �™ � �™ �û™�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôÖÃåÖ
åÖå³åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå­�h* 9 � h ¹W � : � • C J � a J � m H� s H � % � j ¥ y � h *
9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � F ˜ Š � ™ Š � š Š � � Ž � P • � ® • � Š ’ � ñ ’ �



– � ˜ � � ™ � ü ™ �
  � •  � ž  � q¡ � •¡ � †¡ � ©¡ � ½¡ � E¢ � ¸¢ � Å¢ � >£ � S£ � � ¥ � 7¥ � •¥ � óóëóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó � � $ �
a$�gdý`J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � û ™ � ý ™ � ! š � # š � ¼ š � ¾ š � ™ › � › › � ¯ › � ± › � g • � i • � ~ Ÿ � € Ÿ � ž Ÿ �   Ÿ � I   � K   � “   � –
  � œ   � ž   � °   � ²   � o ¡ � r ¡ � } ¡ � € ¡ � „ ¡ � † ¡ � ¨ ¡ � ª ¡ � ® ¡ � ° ¡ � ¼ ¡ � ¾ ¡ � × ¡ � Ù ¡ � ‹ ¢ � • ¢ � ¶ ¢ � ¹ ¢ � Ã ¢ � Å ¢ � = £ � ?
£ � Q £ � S £ � * ¥ � , ¥ � 5 ¥ � 8 ¥ � • ¥ � • ¥ � ® ¥ � ° ¥ � ½ ¥ � ¿ ¥ � Ê ¥ � Í ¥ � Ö ¥ � Ù ¥ � K ¦ � M ¦ � u § � w § � # ¨ � & ¨ � / ¨ � 1 ¨ � î ¨ � ð
¨ � � © � � © � ! © � # © � / © � 1 © � 6 ª � 8 ª � U ª � W ª � e ª � g ª � o ª � q ª � R « � U « � \ « � ^ « � j « � ô åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå��h*
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� Z • ¥ � ¾ ¥ � Ì ¥ � Ø ¥ � % ¨ � E ¨ � � © � 0 © � 8 ª � T « � k « � { « � Ø « � ß « � & ¬ � L ¬ � � ­ � � ® � > ® � R ® � c ® � { ® � Ù ° � ø ° � / ± � X
±�Z±�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � j « � l « � y « � | « � © « � « « � × « � Ù « � Ý « � à « � � ¬ � ¬ � $ ¬ � & ¬ � 4 ¬ � 6 ¬ � J ¬ � M ¬ � • ¬ � € ¬
� » ¬ � ½ ¬ � � ­ � � ­ � � ­ � � ­ � x ­ � • ­ � � ® � � ® � 0 ® � 2 ® � = ® � ? ® � P ® � S ® � a ® � d ® � l ® � n ® � X ± � Z ± � [ ± � \ ± � ^ ± � G ´
� H ´ � … ¹ � ‡ ¹ � Ž ¹ � • ¹ � ™ ¹ � › ¹ � ¬ ¹ � ¯ ¹ � ¿ ¹ � Á ¹ � ¾ » � À » � Ü » � Þ » � � ¼ � � ¼ � 3 ¼ � 4 ¼ � H ¼ � J ¼ � ó ¼ � õ ¼ � � ½ �
½�$½�'½�A½�D½�_½�b½�m½�ôåôåôåôåôåÖåôåôåôåÖåôåôåôåÖåôåôåôåôåôåôåÖÃåÖåÖåôåôåôåôå
ôåôåôåôåÖåôåôåôåôåôåôå%�jàŠ�h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h *
9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� M Z ± � \ ± � ] ± � ^ ± � � ´ � * ¸ � š ¹ � ® ¹ � ª º � í º � ¿ » � ¹ ¼ �
½ � &½ � C½ � a½ � o½ � •½ � ³¿ � ¾À � � Á � tÁ � êÁ � ÷Á � � Â � 'Â � /Â � óççßçççççççççççççççççççççç � � $ � a$ � g
dý`J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ý ` J � m ½ � p ½ � } ½ � • ½ � � ¾ � � ¾ � ± ¿ � ´ ¿ � Å ¿ � Ç ¿ � Õ ¿ � × ¿ � ¼ À � ¿ À �Á �
Á � s Á � u Á � è Á � ë Á � õ Á � ø Á � � Â � � Â � % Â � ( Â � - Â � / Â � ¤ Â � ¦ Â � Ì Â � Î Â � Ä �
Ä � K Ä � M Ä � Y Ä � [ Ä � t Ä � v Ä � Ñ Ä � Ó Ä � Ý Ä � à Ä � ä Ä � æ Ä � � Ç � 0 Ç � Ã È � Å È � Ê È � Ì È � Ù È � Û È � à È � â È � � Ê � � Ê � � Ê � �
Ê � &Ê �(Ê �5Ê �7Ê �VÊ �YÊ �^Ê �aÊ �•Ê �•Ê �•Ê �—Ê �­Ð �¯Ð �´Ð �¶Ð �ÃÐ �ÅÐ �ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÕåôåôåôåôåôåÃåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô"�h*
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � ­ � h * 9 � h ¹W � : � • C J � a J � m H� s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� M / Â � Î Â � j Ã � ­ Ä � Z Ä � v Ä � ß Ä � æ Ä � Ä È � Ú È � ï È � � Ê � 6 Ê � X Ê � ` Ê � • Ê � — Ê � • Ì � | Î � Õ Î � = Ï � b Ð � ® Ð � Ä Ð � ý Ð � (
Ò�5Ò�RÒ�\Ò�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Å Ð � ú Ð � ý Ð � Ñ Ñ � Ò Ñ � ' Ò � ) Ò � 3 Ò � 6 Ò � P Ò � S Ò � Z Ò � ] Ò � u Ò � x Ò � € Ò � ‚ Ò � Õ Ö � × Ö � Ø
Ö � Ù Ö � Û Ö � ~ × � € × � 3 Ø � 5 Ø � < Ø � > Ø � H Ø � J Ø � ¼ Ù � ¾ Ù � á Ù � ã Ù � è Ú � ê Ú � ö Ú � ø Ú � ä Û � æ Û � ï Û � ñ Û � þ Û � Ü � 8 Ü � : Ü
� !Ý � #Ý � ~Þ � €Þ � ŽÞ � •Þ � ïÞ � ðÞ � )ß � +ß � šá � ›á � ä � � ä � &ä � (ä � 8ä � :ä � Wä � ñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖÃñÖ
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ±ñåñ¢ñåñåñåñ��h* 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � " � h *
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � % � j 4 œ � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h *
9 �hý`JCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� @ \ Ò � w Ò � ‚ Ò � á Ò � – Ó � ƒ Ô � � Õ � + Ö � F Ö � Õ Ö � × Ö � Ù Ö � Ú Ö � Û Ö � 5 Ø � = Ø � j Ø � ¥ Ù � é Ú � � Û � å Û � ÿ Û � ¥ Ü � € Þ � + ß � I
à�ðâ�óóóóóóóóóóçóóßóóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gdý`J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ý ` J
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ð â � � ä � 9 ä � Y ä � ‰ ä � Ç ä � – å � Ã æ � á æ � • ç � ž ç � Ÿ ç � ­ é � � ê � I ê � > ë � n ë � É ë � · ì � a
í �ví �Pî �Gï � �ñ �cñ �(ò � �ó �•ó �‡ö �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � W ä � Y ä � q ä � s ä � ‡ ä � Š ä � Å ä � È ä � Ö ä � Ø ä � é ä � ë ä � ” å � — å � £ å � ¥ å � ± å � ³ å � Á æ � Ã
æ � � ç � � ç � › ç � • ç � � ê � ê � 7 ê � 9 ê � v ê � x ê � Æ ê � È ê � 6 ë � 7 ë � = ë � ? ë � _ ë � a ë � m ë � o ë � ‘ ë � “ ë � Ÿ ë � ¡ ë � Ç ë � É ë
� ` í � b í � g í � i í � < ñ � > ñ � a ñ � d ñ � o ñ � q ñ � } ñ � • ñ � & ò � ( ò � ¬ ò � ® ò � ó � � ó � “ ö � • ö � ø ö � û ö � ÷ � � ÷ � ç ø � é ø � ð
ø�òø�þø�ù�bù�dù�„ù�†ù�‹ù�Žù�˜ù�šù�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÓåôåôåôåôåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô"�h* 9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� S ‡ ö � ú ö � � ÷ � è ø � d ù � • ù � Æ ù � ! û � Š û � ’ û � e ü � z ü � Ò ü � ¸ ý � l þ � q ÿ � ž � Þ � ÿ � K � � Å � � Ç � � É � � Ê � � Ë � � —
� ž
�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóßó��$�a$�gd* 9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d *9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � š ù � ¦ ù � ¨ ù � Ä ù � Æ ù �
û � " û � 0 û � 2 û � ‰ û � ‹ û � • û � ’ û � ž û �   û � c ü � e ü � ‹ ü � • ü � Ð ü � Ó ü � Ö ü � Ø ü � ä ü � æ ü �



ý � ý � � ý � ¶ ý � ¹ ý � Î ý � Ð ý � Ü ý � Þ ý � j þ � m þ � • þ � ƒ þ � • þ � ‘ þ � o ÿ � q ÿ � } ÿ � • ÿ � N � P � R � S � • � Ÿ � » � ½ � É � Ë � Ü � ß
�ý �ÿ �Å � �Ç � �È � �É � �Ë � �í � �ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÕÃñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ´ñåñåñåñå
ñåñ´¡ñ´ñ%�j˜­�h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � " � h *
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � ­ � h * 9 � h ¹W � 6 � • C J � a J � m H� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � ? í � � î � � –
� ˜
� œ
� ž
� ­
� ¯
� ½
� ¿
� þ
�
� �
� �
� �
� �
� =
� ?
� H
� K
� T
� V
� ¶



� ¸



� Å



� Ç



� Ó



� Õ



� � � � � Á � Ã � ù � ü � � � � � � � � � + � . � E � G � a � b � f � � h � � • � � • � �   � � ¢ � � Í � � Ð � � ì � � î � � û � � ý � �
� � � � ÿ � � � � � O � � R � � i � � k � � x � � z � � ³ � � ¶ � � Ê � � Ì � � Ø � � Ú � � ú � � ü � � � � �
��4��6��µ��ñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâñâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâÖ
âÖâÖâÖâÖâÖâ��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 �h*
9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � N ž
� ®
� �
� >
� J
� V
� ·



� � � û � - � Ë � � g � � Ï � � ü � � Q � � y � � µ � � Ù � � 6 � �� �
� �
� � I � � Ù � � ö � � 8 � � ‘ � � ° � � � � � ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � µ � � · � � ¸ � � O � � P � � Ø � � Ú � � å � � ç � � � � � ­ � � 6 � � 8 � � \ � � ^ � � • � � ’ � �   � � ¢ � � à
� � â � � � � � � � � ) � � , � � 6 � � 8 � � î � � ð � � � � � � � � � � � � � � i � � k � � � � � � � } � � • � � ç � � ê � � ÷ � � ù � � ­  � !  � “
� •
� � # � # � @ # � C # � F # � I # � x # � z # � Ê # � Ì # � û # � ý # � � $ � � $ � � $ � � $ � 4 $ � 6 $ � Ÿ $ � ¢ $ � ³ $ � µ $ � Ã $ � Å $ � ï Ý Î ¿ Î ³
Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³Î³��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH

� s H � � � h * 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � " � h *
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � ­ � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � ] � • a J � m H� s H
� F � � � + � � E � � ï � � k � � � � � J � � é � � � � û ­ � •  � � # � B # � H # � z # � � $ � ( $ � ¡ $ � ª % �
& �L& �Ú' � �( � �( �3( �•( �ð( �ù) �w* �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Å $ � % � � % � ¨ % � « % � Ê % � Ì % � , & � . & � J & � M & � [ & � ] & � i & � k & � Ø ' � Û ' � ä ' � æ ' � ( �
� ( � � ( � � ( � z ( � | ( � “ ( � – ( � ¬ ( � ® ( � ¿ ( � Á ( � î ( � ñ ( � � ) � � ) � � ) � � ) � ¤ ) � ¦ ) � â ) � ä ) � ÷ ) � ú ) � ý ) � ÿ ) � * � �
* � u * � x * � | * � ~ * � Ÿ * � ¡ * � • + �   + � µ + � · + � ó + � õ + � _ , � a , � ƒ , � … , � • , � • , � Ê , � Ì , � å , � è , � ñ , � ó , � - � � -
� � - � � - � - �
-�,/�./�!0�#0�'0�)0�_0�a0�ñâñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖ
ñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖñÖ��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� T w * � “ * � Ÿ + � a , � „ , � ç , � � - � . / � ¸ / � " 0 � ` 0 � ‡ 0 � æ 0 � + 2 � E 2 � � 3 � � 3 � / 3 � O 3 � w 3 � ¶ 3 � ) 5 � € 5 � 8 6 � _ 6 � f
6�•6�67�®7�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � a 0 � x 0 � z 0 � † 0 � ˆ 0 � ¢ 0 � ¤ 0 � å 0 � ç 0 � ü 0 � þ 0 �



1 � 1 � | 1 � ~ 1 � * 2 � , 2 � 6 2 � 8 2 � ³ 2 � µ 2 � ÿ 2 � � 3 � 3 � � 3 � � 3 � � 3 �
3 � " 3 � . 3 � 0 3 � M 3 � P 3 � u 3 � x 3 � § 3 � © 3 � µ 3 � · 3 � ' 5 � ) 5 � 7 6 � 9 6 � O 6 � Q 6 � ^ 6 � ` 6 � d 6 � g 6 � } 6 � € 6 � † 6 � ˆ 6 � –
6 � ˜ 6 � 4 7 � 6 7 � ƒ 7 � … 7 � ¬ 7 � ¯ 7 � ñ 7 � ó 7 � ÿ 7 � � 8 � � 8 � ­ 8 � - 8 � / 8 � > 8 � @ 8 � Ð 9 � Ò 9 � â 9 � ä 9 � ñ 9 � ó 9 � � : � � : � 0
:�2:�Ö:�×:�a;�d;�ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñå��h* 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� T ® 7 � ­ 8 � . 8 � Ñ 9 � ò 9 � c ; � † ; � • ; � ¨ ; � À ; � 6 = � V = � ¦ > � D � © D � � E � 3 E � Ý E � } F � • F � p G � H � � H � � H � � H � � H �
|L�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóß��$�a$�gd* 9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d *9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � d ; � v ; � x ; � … ; � ‡ ; � ‹ ; � Ž ; � ¦ ; � © ; � ¾ ; � À ; � 5 = � 7 = � G = � I = � Ñ B � Ò B �   D � ¢ D � §
D � © D � ý D � ÿ D � � E � � E � $ E � & E � é E � ë E � � F � � F � û F � ý F � n G � p G � H � � H � � H � � H � � H � - K � . K � … S � † S � Y � � Y �
L Y � N Y � _ Y � a Y � k Y � m Y � y Y � { Y � Œ Y � • Y � š Y � œ Y � r [ � t [ � Š [ � Œ [ � • [ � Ÿ [ � ¥ [ � § [ � ü _ � þ _ �



` � ` � � ` � � ` �
`�#`�I`�L`�\`�_`�ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖÃñÖñÖñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå%�j+¿�h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH
� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� M | L � ½ M � Ê N � . O � Ö P � Ä Q � ¿ T � � Y � ` Y � z Y � Ž Y � œ Y � s [ � ž [ � ¶ [ � ^ \ � 4 ] � d ] � ý _ � � ` � " ` � K ` � ^ ` � ˆ ` � È ` � ñ
`�åa�‰d�Ÿd�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � _ ` � † ` � ˆ ` � © ` � « ` � Æ ` � É ` � â ` � ä ` � ý ` � ÿ ` � ã a � å a � Â b � Ã b � ˆ d � Š d � • d � ‘ d � Ó
g � Õ g � á g � ã g � 5 j � 7 j � D j � G j � U j � W j � d j � f j � y j � { j � ‡ j � ‰ j � Õ j � × j � G k � H k � Ï k � Ñ k � Ô k � Ö k � o �
o � / o � 1 o � ‚ o � „ o � Š o � Œ o � ‘ x � “ x � ” x � • x � — x � ‡ { � ¦ { � µ ƒ � ¶ ƒ � ¥ … � Ä … � p ‡ � r ‡ � • ‡ � ’ ‡ � Ä ‡ � Æ ‡ � Ô ‡ � × ‡ � ú
‡ � ü ‡ �
ˆ�ñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖñåñåñåñåñåñåñÖÃñÖñÖñÖñ·ñåñåñåñåñåñ��h*

9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � % � j Ç Ð � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �h*
9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� H Ÿ d � / h � � i � F j � e j � × j � Ð k � ã k � l � m m � w m � ƒ o � Œ o � ó o �



r�/r�Ír �ìs �Ðv �+w �¡w �Àw �õw �‘x �“x �•x �–x �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóçó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d *9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � – x � — x � ­ | � � € � ; € � á € � ù € � $ ‚ � � „ � ‰ „ � q ‡ � Å ‡ � Ö ‡ �
ˆ � nˆ � Äˆ � Þˆ � ¹‰ � â‰ � QŠ � eŠ � � ‹ � HŒ � kŒ � ˆŒ � ËŒ � Ä• � Ì• � óëóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó � � $ � a$ �
gd* 9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ �
ˆ �



ˆ � � ˆ � � ˆ � � ˆ � ­ ˆ � l ˆ � o ˆ � } ˆ � • ˆ � • ˆ � • ˆ � Â ˆ � Å ˆ � Î ˆ � Ð ˆ � U ‰ � W ‰ � · ‰ � º ‰ � Ó ‰ � Õ ‰ � ð ‰ � ò ‰ � O Š � R Š � c Š � f
Š � ™ Š � › Š � § Š � © Š � ÿ Š � � ‹ � ) Œ � + Œ � 1 Œ � 3 Œ � ; Œ � = Œ � F Œ � I Œ � W Œ � Y Œ � j Œ � l Œ � † Œ � ˆ Œ � Ã • � Å • � Ê • � Í • � × • � Ú
• � ã • � æ • � ˆ Ž � ‹ Ž � • Ž � Ÿ Ž � « Ž � ­ Ž � Ï Ž � Ñ Ž � Ý Ž � ß Ž � � • � � • � � • � � • � & • � ( • � ¼ ‘ � ¾ ‘ � È ‘ � Ê ‘ � ø ‘ � ú ‘ �
’�’�Ð“�Ò“�Ú“�Ü“�{™�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå��h* 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� T Ì • � Ù • � å • � Š Ž � ¬ Ž � Ñ Ž � � • � � • � ( • � ½ ‘ � × ‘ � ù ‘ � g ’ � Ñ “ � é “ � 5 • � ' – � . – � � ˜ � Æ ˜ � Ï ˜ � é ˜ � ò ˜ � � š � a š � c
š�eš�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóç
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d *9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � { ™ � € ™ � ` š � a š � b š � c š � d š � e š � f š � h š � € š � ‚ š � � › � � › � ' › � ) › � × › � Ù › � ú › � ü
› � � œ �
œ � � œ � � œ � ì œ � î œ � ÷ œ � ù œ �



• � • � � • � • � > • � A • � X • � [ • � ª • � ¬ • � ç • � é • � ù • � û • � C   � E   � U   � X   � e   � h   � t   � w   � “   � •   � ? ¢ � A ¢ � S ¢ �
U¢�È£�Ê£�×£�Ù£�¤�îßÓÇ¸¥ßÇ™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß™ß�
�h•CÅCJ �aJ �mH � s H � % � j � â � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �h*
9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h * 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � " � h * 9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H
� < e š � f š � g š � � › � 8 › � Ø › � œ � # œ � í œ � • � � • � @ • � Z • � ¬ • � � ž � _ ž �
Ÿ � W   � g   � v   � •   � � ¢ � ^ ¢ � É £ � á ¤ � > ¦ �ª�«�óóëóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gd*9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ¤ � � ¤ �
¬ � ! ¬ � Ÿ ¬ � ¡ ¬ � ­ ¬ � ¯ ¬ � � ­ � � ­ � � ­ � � ­ � K ­ � M ­ � • ­ � — ­ � � ® � � ® � � ® � � ® � ­ ® � ! ® � ó ® � õ ® � � ¯ � � ¯ � > ¯ � @ ¯ � U
¯ � X ¯ � Ý ¯ � ß ¯ � f ° � h ° � m ° � o ° � | ° � ~ ° �   ° � ¢ ° � ® ° � ° ° � a ± � d ± � h ± � k ± � # ² � & ² � 1 ² � 3 ² � M ² � O ² � o ² � q ² � Ž
² � • ² � ¤ ² � ¦ ² � æ ² � ç ² � . ³ � 0 ³ � 9 ³ � ; ³ � G ³ � I ³ � W ³ � Y ³ � v ³ � x ³ � ¦ ³ � © ³ � ® ³ � ° ³ � 1 µ � 3 µ � a µ � c µ � ‚ µ � „ µ � •
µ�•µ�µµ�¸µ�¼µ�¿µ�Úµ�ôåôåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙå
ôåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙå��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H
� V « �   ¬ � Ä ¬ � � ­ � ' ­ � — ­ � Ã ­ � � ® � ô ® � ( ¯ � W ¯ � ß ¯ � g ° � } ° � c ± � j ± � % ² � A ² � / ³ � H ³ � Y ³ � ¨ ³ � ½ ³ � © ´ � 2 µ � t µ
�•µ�·µ�¾µ�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ¾ µ � Ü µ � ã µ � ¶ � á ¶ � v · � ¦ · � ñ · � � ¸ � • ¸ � « ¸ � ² ¸ � Ì ¸ � á ¸ � ì ¸ � ‰ ¹ � š ¹ � Ä ¹ � Ö ¹ � � º
�º�,º�Vº�W»�n»�u»�ò»�2½�›½�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Ú µ � Ý µ � á µ � ã µ � ï µ � ñ µ � þ µ � ¶ � n ¶ � p ¶ � ß ¶ � â ¶ � ô ¶ � ö ¶ � † · � ˆ · � ¤ · � § · � ¶ · � ¸ ·
� ý · � ÿ · � � ¸ � � ¸ � E ¸ � G ¸ � Ž ¸ � ‘ ¸ � © ¸ � ¬ ¸ � ° ¸ � ³ ¸ � Ê ¸ � Í ¸ � ß ¸ � â ¸ � ê ¸ � í ¸ � õ ¸ � ÷ ¸ � e ¹ � g ¹ � ‡ ¹ � Š ¹ � ˜ ¹ � › ¹
� ¥ ¹ � § ¹ � Ã ¹ � Å ¹ � Ô ¹ � × ¹ � å ¹ � ç ¹ � ù ¹ � û ¹ � � º � � º � � º � ­ º � * º � - º � F º � H º � ô º � ö º � U » � X » � l » � o » � s » � v »
�œ»�ž»�#½�%½�0½�2½�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôÓÄåôåôåôåôåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô��h•CÅ6�•CJ�]�•aJ�mH � s H � " � h * 9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� M 2 ½ � @ ½ � B ½ � ™ ½ � › ½ � § ½ � © ½ � Ì ½ � Ï ½ � ç ½ � ê ½ � � ¾ � � ¾ � Š ¾ � Œ ¾ � ¥ ¾ � § ¾ � ³ ¾ � µ ¾ � Ù ¾ � Û ¾ � 6 À � 8 À � j À � l À � :
Á � < Á � \ Á � ^ Á � j Á � l Á � x Á � { Á � ~ Á � • Á � ” Á � – Á � » Á � ½ Á � ä Á � ç Á � õ Á � ø Á � û Á � þ Á � = Â � @ Â � \ Â � ^ Â � l Â � n Â � t
Â � v Â � ¬ Â � ® Â � ¾ Â � À Â � È Â � Ê Â � Û Â � Þ Â � ö Â � ø Â � - Ã � / Ã � P Ã � S Ã � b Ã � e Ã � … Ã � ‡ Ã � Ú Ã � Ü Ã � ì Ã � î Ã � l Ä � n Ä � †
Ä �‰Ä �‘Ä �”Ä �«Ä �®Ä �ÉÄ �ËÄ �×Ä �ÙÄ � �Å � � Å � � Å � � Å �ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� Z › ½ � Î ½ � é ½ � § ¾ � Û ¾ � 7 À � ; Á � k Á � z Á � € Á � – Á � æ Á � ÷ Á � ý Á � ? Â � m Â � v Â � Ý Â � ø Â � R Ã � d Ã � ‡ Ã � î Ã � ˆ Ä � “ Ä � ­
Ä��Å�­Å�–Å�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � � Å � � Å � ­ Å � X Å � Z Å � ” Å � — Å � ¦ Å � © Å � Õ Å � × Å �
Æ �



Æ � ¤ Æ � § Æ � ¬ Æ � ® Æ � ¼ Æ � ¾ Æ � � Ç � � Ç �
Ç � " Ç � . Ç � 0 Ç � L Ç � O Ç � Y Ç � [ Ç � g Ç � i Ç � ‘ Ç � “ Ç � ” Ç � • Ç � – Ç � — Ç � ™ Ç � — Ê � ¶ Ê � Ì Ê � ì Ê � . Ì � 0 Ì � 9 Ì � ; Ì � : Í � <
Í � R Í � T Í � Z Î � \ Î � a Î � c Î � ¿ Î � Á Î � Æ Î � È Î � í Ï � ï Ï � û Ï � ý Ï � ¬ Ð � ® Ð � Ù Ð � Û Ð � ý Ñ � ÿ Ñ � � Ò � � Ò � ] Ò � ñ å ñ å ñ å ñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåÙÊ·ñÙñÙñÙñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ%�j“ò�h*
9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �h* 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h * 9CJ�aJ �mH � s H
� � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� F – Å � ¨ Å � ¦ Æ � � Ç � " Ç � N Ç � “ Ç � • Ç � — Ç � ˜ Ç � ™ Ç � V Ë � / Ì � H Ì � ; Í � g Í � � Ï � î Ï � � Ð � Û Ð � û Ð � þ Ñ � * Ò � È Ò � £ Ó � î
Ó�LÔ�óóóóóóóçóóßóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gd*9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d *9
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ] Ò � ^ Ò � ­ Ò � ¯ Ò � Æ Ò � È Ò � w Ó � y Ó � Š Ó � Œ Ó � ¢ Ó � ¤ Ó � Û Ó � Ý Ó � í Ó � ï Ó �



Ô � Ô � K Ô � M Ô � d Ô � f Ô � e Õ � g Õ � Ö � � Ö � ® Ö � ° Ö � · Ö � ¸ Ö � ¾ Ö � ¿ Ö � Æ Ö � Ç Ö � Î Ö � Ï Ö � ù Ö � û Ö � 5 Ø � 7 Ø � ˜ Ø � › Ø � ¨ Ø �
ª Ø � ¶ Ø � ¸ Ø � Ä Ø � Ç Ø � : Ù � = Ù � B Ù � D Ù � f Ù � h Ù � p Ù � r Ù � “ Ù � • Ù � ¤ Ù � ¦ Ù � û Ú � ý Ú � � Û �
Û � ÁÛ � ÃÛ � ÆÛ � ÉÛ � ßÛ � âÛ � íÛ � ðÛ � � Ü � � Ü � .Ü � 1Ü � 5Ü � 8Ü � BÜ � EÜ � eÝ � ôåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙ
åÙåÊåÊåÊåÊåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙå��h* 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH
� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H
� s H
� P L Ô � ¤ Ô � Æ Ô � � Ö � ¢ Ö � û Ö � ø × � š Ø � · Ø � Æ Ø � < Ù � g Ù � ” Ù � ³ Ù � ü Ú � � Û � È Û � á Û � ï Û � � Ü � 0 Ü � 7 Ü � D Ü � g Ý � ø Ý � ­
Þ�QÞ�`Þ�pÞ�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � e Ý � h Ý � ƒ Ý � … Ý � ÷ Ý � ù Ý � � Þ �
Þ � O Þ � R Þ � ^ Þ � a Þ � n Þ � q Þ � ‰ Þ � ‹ Þ � “ ß � • ß � ³ ß � µ ß � Â ß � Ä ß � Ì ß � Î ß � ò ß � ô ß � ø ß � ù ß � • à � “ à � ¨ à � ª à � ¶ à � ¸
à � Ý à � à à � á � � á � C á � E á � Q á � S á � _ á � a á � † á � ‰ á � § á � © á � ã � � ã � % ã � ' ã � 3 ã � 5 ã � ^ ã � ` ã � } ã � • ã � … ã � ‡ ã �
È ã � Ê ã � é ã � ë ã � A ä � C ä � — ä � ™ ä � ì ä � î ä �
å � å � � å � � å � ”å � –å � Æå � Éå � � æ � æ � >æ � @æ � ¶æ � ¸æ � åæ � çæ � � ç � ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� V p Þ � � ß � ” ß � Ã ß � ’ à � ß à � D á � ˆ á � ã � 4 ã � É ã � ë ã � ™ ä �



å �Èå �æ �¸æ �ææ �kç �•ç �Åç �né �õé � �ê �•ê �›ê �§ê �šë �©ë �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � � ç � ç � i ç � l ç � Ž ç � • ç � ² ç � ´ ç � Ã ç � Æ ç � á ç � ã ç � ÿ ç � � è � l é � n é � ¿ é � Á é � ó é � ö é
� � ê � � ê � $ ê � & ê � ? ê � A ê � • ê � • ê � ™ ê � œ ê � ¥ ê � § ê � P ë � R ë � ˜ ë � › ë � § ë � © ë � * ì � , ì � E î � G î � { î � | î � n ð � p ð
� { ð � } ð � ® ð � ° ð � × ð � Ù ð � í ð � ï ð � • ñ � “ ñ � ¬ ñ � ® ñ � º ñ � ¼ ñ � ÿ ñ � � ò � � ò � ò � * ò � , ò � ] ò � _ ò � ” ò � – ò � È ò � Ê ò �
�ó � �ó �dó �gó �kó �nó �só �uó �1ö �3ö �=ö �?ö �›ö �•ö �T÷ �ôåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙ
åÙåÙåÙåÙåôåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙåÙå��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H
� V © ë � G î � þ î � o ð � ¯ ð � ’ ñ � � ò � _ ò � Ê ò � f ó � m ó � ¡ ó � ô ó � 2 ö � O ö � V ÷ � ° ÷ � � ø � . ù � Ó ù � < ú � Ç ú � ¨ û � K ü �



þ�Ëþ�5�‘�Ò�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � T ÷ � V ÷ � f ÷ � h ÷ � ® ÷ � ± ÷ � ä ÷ � æ ÷ � ò ÷ � ô ÷ � � ø � � ø � - ù � / ù � ` ù � b ù � Ò ù � Ô ù � ã ù � å
ù � ñ ù � ó ù � : ú � = ú � P ú � R ú � Õ ú � × ú � ó ú � õ ú � § û � © û � À û � Â û � ò û � ô û � I ü � L ü � _ ü � a ü � o ü � q ü �
þ �



þ � | þ � } þ � ´ þ � ¶ þ � É þ � Ì þ � Ò ÿ � Ô ÿ � 4 � 6 � H � J � V � X � h � • � ’ � › � • � Â � Ä � Ð � Ò � Þ � à � P � � R � � å � � ç � � q � � t � �
Œ � � • � � ¢ � � ¤ � � ° � � ² � � � � � � � �� �
�����ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙåôåôåôåôåôÙôÙåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåôå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � U Ò � R � � s � � Ž � � � � � � � � ‰ � � � � � � � �
� �
� �



� � ! � � D � � š � �
� 5
� T
� Ý
� Ú



� | � h � � Ó � � ‰ � � Ï � � � � � . � � ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ç ó ó ß ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó � � $ � a $ � g d ß ? Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ß ? Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � � � � � � � � � � � � �� �
� �



� �  � � " � � 7 � � 9 � � á � � â � � �
� �
� &
� (
� C
� E
� R
� T
� î � ð � � � � � � � g � � i � � s � � u � � • � � ƒ � � ™ � � › � � Ô � � Õ � � q � � s � � Ñ � � Ô � � ó � � õ � � " � � $ � � q � � s � � ˆ � � Š � � ¥
� � § � � ³ � � µ � � Í � � Ï � � � � � � � � , � � / � � ? � � B � � U � � W � � g � � i � � z � � | � � • � � ‚ � � q � � ô è Ù Æ · è · « · « · è · « · «
·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·è·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·«·è·��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH� s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � % � j ã � � � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h *
9 �hß?ÌCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� C . � � A � � h � � ‰ � � r � � [ � � † � � œ � � � � � W � � 5 � � o � � u � � • � � ¬ � � ­ � � + � � 5 � � > � � � � � ô � æ ­ � , ! � œ ! � í " � � #
�ä$�€%�›%�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � q � � s � � š � � œ � � Z � � \ � � w � � y � � … � � ‡ � � š � � œ � � � � � � � � : � � < � � H � � J � � U � � W
� � 4 � � 6 � � ` � � b � � n � � p � � s � � v � � • � � • � � • � � Ÿ � � ª � � ¬ � � ¸ � � º � � Ø � � Ú � � � � �
� � � � �  � � ) � � , � � 3 � � 6 � � < � � ? � � [ � � ] � � – � � ˜ � � Ê � � Ì � � ^ � _ � ó � õ � ) ­ � + ­ � 7 ­ � 9 ­ � • ­ � ƒ ­ � •  � ‘  � Í
� Ï  � U % � W % � ~ % � • % � Œ % � Ž % � � & �
&�l'�n'�x'�z'�÷(�ù(�)� �)�×)�Ù)�þ)�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåÙåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙåôåôåôåôåôå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� V › % � Ú & � m ' � ˆ ' � ø ( � & ) � = ) � \ ) � l ) � { ) � ™ * � A + � s + � ± + � Ã + � ( , � C , � s , � ‡ - � ´ - � Ç - � Õ - � | . � £ . � Æ . � Ò
.�)/��0�*0�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � þ ) � * � ˜ * � š * � § * � © * � · * � ¹ * � ? + � B + � G + � I + � U + � W + � q + � t + � ¯ + � ² + � Á + � Ã +
� B , � D , � d , � f , � å , � æ , � m - � o - � … - � ˆ - � ² - � µ - � Å - � È - � Ó - � Õ - � f . � h . � z . � } . � ¡ . � ¤ . � Ä . � Ç . � Ð . � Ó .
� é . � ë . � / � � / � ' / � * / � / / � 1 / � ™ / � › / � � 0 � � 0 � � 0 � � 0 � L 0 � N 0 � Õ 0 � Ø 0 � ê 0 � ì 0 � û 0 � ý 0 � & 1 � ( 1 � 4 1 � 6 1 �
—1�™1�E2�G2�V2�X2�g2�i2�z2�}2�‚2�…2�Ž2�•2�Ý4�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙåôåôåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� V * 0 � × 0 � ü 0 � ™ 1 � F 2 � h 2 � | 2 � „ 2 � • 2 � ¼ 2 � i 3 � › 4 � Þ 4 � , 6 � L 6 � Ú 6 � ä 8 �9 �
9�‹9�7:�~;�Ö;�Ö=�i?�y?�Ë?�?@�r@�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Ý 4 � ß 4 � ï 4 � ñ 4 � + 6 � - 6 � = 6 � ? 6 � æ 6 � è 6 � ½ 7 � ¿ 7 � ã 8 � å 8 � ú 8 � ü 8 � � 9 �
9 � 9 � ! 9 � ‰ 9 � Œ 9 � • 9 � — 9 � % : � ' : � 5 : � 7 : � Œ : � Ž : � « : � ­ : � ½ : � ¿ : � 6 ; � 8 ; � Ù B � Ú B � Û B � Ü B � Ý B � Þ B � à B � Y G
� [ G � d G � f G � u G � w G � | G � ~ G � Í H � Ï H � Ù H � Û H � 5 I � 7 I � ˆ I � Š I � ­ J � ! J � = J � ? J � G J � I J � o J � r J � • J � ô å ô å ô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙÍ¾«åÍåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå%�jx���h*
9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hß?ÌCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� C r @ � Ú B � Ü B � Þ B � ß B � à B � Õ D � À E � G � Z G � v G � ” G � Î H � ð H � Š I � q J � ç J � � K � Ô K � ì K � K L � [ L � 9 N � l N � y N � • N
�©N�óóçóóßóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gdß?Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ß ? Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � • J � ƒ J � • J � ‘ J � ¾ J � À J � æ J � è J � � K � � K � Ÿ K � ¡ K � ® K � ° K � Ó K � Õ K � ê K � ì K � / L � 1
L � I L � L L � Y L � \ L � _ L � a L � m L � o L � Y M � [ M � k M � l M � 8 N � : N � \ N � ^ N � k N � m N � w N � z N � Ž N � ‘ N � § N � ª N � Ó N � Ö
N � î N � ð N � š O � œ O � µ O � ¸ O � ¼ O � ¿ O � Ü O � ß O � ï O � ñ O � e P � g P � “ P � – P � ± P � ³ P � � Q � � Q � : Q � < Q � � R � � R � * R � ,
R �?R �AR �SR �VR �cR �eR �ëR �íR �rS �tS �õS �÷S �+T �.T �=T �ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙ
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� V © N � Õ N � ð N � · O � ¾ O � Þ O � ñ O � • P � ³ P � � Q � � R � U R � ‡ R � t S � - T � ? T � “ T � ª T � Í T �
U �ÛU �ëU � �V � �W �ÞW �5X �"Y �¦Y �ùY �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � = T � @ T � ‘ T � ” T � ¨ T � « T � Ë T � Í T � è T � ê T � U �
U � ¼ U � ¾ U � Ù U � Ü U � é U � ì U � ö U � ø U � � V � � V � ` V � b V � @ W � B W � H W � J W � [ W � ] W � • W � ƒ W � Ý W � ß W � ã W � å W � ô X � ö
X �  Y � " Y � Œ Y � Ž Y � ¤ Y � § Y � ÷ Y � ú Y �



Z � � Z � † Z � ˆ Z � æ Z � è Z � ' [ � ( [ � � \ � � \ � 3 \ � 5 \ � q \ � t \ � - ] � 0 ] � 6 ] � 9 ] � m ] � o ] � ž ] �   ] � � ^ � � ^ � F ^ � H ^ � a
^ �c^ �|^ �~^ � � _ � � _ � � _ � � _ � (_ �*_ �T_ �W_ �†_ �‰_ �™_ �ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H
� � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� V ù Y � Z � % \ � s \ � / ] � 8 ] � o ] � � ^ � A ^ � G ^ � l ^ � } ^ � � _ � V _ � ˆ _ � › _ � ¾ _ � Ò _ � b � s b � Î b � Ö b � ’ c � œ c � ° c � X d �
†e�Îe�ùe�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ™ _ � œ _ � ¼ _ � ¿ _ � Ð _ � Ò _ � 1 a � 3 a � Ð a � Ñ a � � b � ­ b � & b � ( b � r b � t b � ‰ b � ‹ b � — b � ™
b � Ì b � Ï b � Ô b � × b � & c � ( c � q c � s c � v c � • c � “ c � š c � • c � ® c � ± c � � d � � d � … e � ‡ e � Ž e � • e � ˜ e � š e � Ì e � Ï e � ã
e � å e � ø e � ú e �
f � f � _ f � b f � | f � • f � “ f � – f � ­ f � ¯ f � 6 h � 8 h � B h � D h � � i � � i � � i �
i�ôåôåôåôåÙåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôÇåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå»Ù¬��h*
9 �hß?ÌCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � " � h * 9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H
� s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H
� s H � B ù e �



f � a f � ~ f � • f � ¯ f � À f � 7 h � Q h � Ç h � � i �i �
i �



i �i �ój �zk �äl �ïl �õl �½m �–n �¢n �¹n �$o �Eo �âo �óóóóóóóóóóóçóóßóóóóóóóóóóó � �$ �a$ �gdß?Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ß ? Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � i �
i �
i � i � y k � { k � Œ k � Ž k � á k � â k � ƒ l � … l � â l � å l � í l � ð l � ó l � õ l � • n � — n �   n � £ n � ¦ n � ¨ n � ¸ n � º n � Õ n � × n � ã n
� å n � " o � % o � 6 o � 8 o � D o � F o � k o � m o � y o � { o � à o � â o � F q � H q � š q � • q � ¬ q � ® q � Ã q � Å q � Ê q � Í q � Ø q � Û q � ë q
� í q � þ r � s � s �
s � us � ws � ¾s � Às � $t � &t � Qt � Tt � ît � ðt � ©u � «u � Ãu � Æu � 'v � *v � 7v � 9v � ¢v � ìÝÑÝÅÝÅÝÑÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅ
ÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝ��h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH
� s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � % � j ® & � � h *
9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H
� N â o � œ q � Ä q � Ì q � Ú q � ’ r � À s � S t � ð t � Å u � ) v � F v � £ v � � w � ] x � ± x � Ì x � � y � 2 y � J y � £ y � ¸ y � È y � Ñ y � � z �
{�–{�Ð{��|�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ¢ v � ¤ v � ² v � ´ v � ƒ x � … x � ¯ x � ² x � · x � ¹ x � � y � � y � � y � � y � 0 y � 3 y � ; y � = y � I y � K
y � a y � c y � • y � ’ y � ¡ y � ¤ y � ¶ y � ¹ y � Æ y � É y � Ï y � Ò y � z � � z �
z �



z � � z � � z � � z � z � ) z � * z � . z � / z � 5 z � 6 z � ‚ z � „ z � † z � ‡ z � � { � � { � { �
{ � ^{ � `{ � ”{ � —{ � Å{ � Ç{ � Ï{ � Ñ{ � ÿ{ � � | � $| � &| � B| � E| � K| � N| � ]| � _| � Î| � ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÖåÖåÖåÖåÊåôå¸åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå"�h*
9 � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � ] � • a J � m H � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 �hˆ•æCJ�aJ �mH
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� H � | � D | � M | � Ï | � ‡ } � § } � * • � ¡ • � ® • � º • � Á • � ä • � 2 € � ‰ € � ˆ • � : ƒ � K ƒ � S ƒ � [ ƒ � ³ ƒ �
„�,„�5„�Z„�E…�h…�y…�I†�K†�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Î | � Ð | � í | � ï | � “ } � • } � ¥ } � § } � Ò } � Ô } � ( • � * • � m • � o • � ~ • � € • � ˆ • � Š • � Ÿ • � ¢
• � ¬ • � ¯ • � ¸ • � » • � ¿ • � Â • � â • � å • � 0 € � 2 € � M € � O € � ‡ € � Š € � ½ € � ¾ € � † • � ˆ • � 9 ƒ � ; ƒ � @ ƒ � B ƒ � J ƒ � L ƒ � Q ƒ � T
ƒ � Y ƒ � [ ƒ � p ƒ � r ƒ � ± ƒ � ´ ƒ � ¹ ƒ � » ƒ � ­ „ � ! „ � * „ � - „ � 3 „ � 6 „ � X „ � Z „ �
…�…�C…�F…�\…�^…�g…�i…�w…�y…�H†�I†�J†�K†�ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙåôå
ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÍÙ¾��h* 9 �hß?ÌCJ�aJ �mH � s H
� � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� K K † � L † � M † � O † � è † � ê † � � ‡ � � ‡ � ) ‡ � + ‡ � 8 ‡ � : ‡ � J ‡ � L ‡ � X ‡ � [ ‡ � c ‡ � e ‡ � n ‡ � p ‡ � Ó ‡ � Õ ‡ � H ˆ � J ˆ � X ˆ � Z
ˆ � c ˆ � e ˆ � i ˆ � k ˆ � s ˆ � u ˆ � » ˆ � ¾ ˆ � Å ˆ � È ˆ � æ ˆ � é ˆ �
‰ � ‰ � Ä ‰ � Æ ‰ � þ ‰ � � Š � � Š � � Š � S Š � U Š � ¨ Š � « Š � É Š � Ë Š � Ô Š � Ö Š �
‹ �



‹ � ) ‹ � + ‹ � X ‹ � [ ‹ � ^ ‹ � ` ‹ � h ‹ � j ‹ � ž Œ � ¡ Œ � · Œ � ¹ Œ � Â Œ � Ä Œ � Ë Œ � Î Œ � Ú Œ � Ü Œ � ú Œ � ü Œ �



•��•��•�ìÝÑÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝ
ÅÝÅÝÅÝÅÝ� �h•CÅCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H
� s H � % � j � 8 � � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H
� N K † � M † � N † � O † � � ‡ � : ‡ � Z ‡ � e ‡ � Õ ‡ � I ˆ � d ˆ � ½ ˆ � Ç ˆ � è ˆ � Å ‰ � Š � T Š � ª Š � Z ‹ �   Œ � Ã Œ � Í Œ � Ü Œ � • � � • � - • �
Œ•�óççßçççççççççççççççççççççç��$�a$�gdß?Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ß ? Ì � � • � � • � � • � • � ‹ • � • • � ¬ • � ® • � ¶ • � ¸ • � Â • � Ä • � Í • � Ï • � @ • � C • � I • � K • � R ‘ � T ‘
� q ‘ � t ‘ � ‡ ‘ � ‰ ‘ � £ ‘ � ¥ ‘ � Ë ‘ � Í ‘ � » ’ � ¼ ’ � ½ ’ � ¾ ’ � ¿ ’ � À ’ � Â ’ � • • � — • � ¦ • � ¨ • � Ô • � Ö • � å • � ç • � ó • � õ • � B –
� D – � K — � M — � d — � f — � ˆ — � Š — � Ÿ — � ¡ — � » — � ½ — � Ê — � Ì — � Þ — � à — � è — � ê — � ] ˜ � _ ˜ � i ˜ � k ˜ � w ˜ � ô å ôåôåôåôåô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÙÍ¾«åÍåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôå%�jfH��h*
9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hß?ÌCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H � s H
� � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� C Œ • � · • � B • � T • � J ‘ � s ‘ � ‰ ‘ � ¤ ‘ � Í ‘ � ¼ ’ � ¾ ’ � À ’ � Á ’ � Â ’ � � • � – • � ¶ • � Õ • � D – � L — � ¡ — � ¼ — � Ì — � ß — � ê — � ^
˜�–˜�óóóóóóóóóóçóóßóóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gdß?Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ß ? Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � w ˜ � y ˜ � ” ˜ � – ˜ � Ç ˜ � É ˜ � þ ˜ � � ™ �
™ � ™ � � ™ � � ™ � 8 ™ � : ™ � X ™ � Z ™ � g ™ � i ™ � � š � � š � � š �
š � ) š � + š � r › � t › � — › � ™ › � ­ › � ¯ › � Á › � Ã › � Ù › � Û › � � œ � � œ � < œ � > œ � L œ � N œ � þ œ � � • � � • � � • � / • � 1 • � : • � <
• � U • � W • � ­ ž � ¯ ž � ´ ž � ¶ ž � m Ÿ � o Ÿ � ƒ Ÿ � … Ÿ � † Ÿ � ‡ Ÿ � ˆ Ÿ � ‰ Ÿ � ‹ Ÿ � q   � s   � •   � ƒ   � ‹   � •   � Á   � Ä   � ×   � Ù   � ô
åôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôÙÊ·åÙåôåôåôåôåô%�j¥Z��
h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hß?ÌCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h ß ? Ì C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� H – ˜ � µ ˜ � ™ � � ™ � Y ™ � i ™ � î ™ � ­ š � s › � ® › � Í › � � œ � • � � • � Þ • � ® ž � a Ÿ � … Ÿ � ‡ Ÿ � ‰ Ÿ � Š Ÿ � ‹ Ÿ � r   � Ã   � � ¡ � ‚ ¡ �
–¡�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóßóóóó��$�a$�gdß?Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ß ? Ì
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Ù   � � ¡ � � ¡ � � ¡ � � ¡ � ) ¡ � + ¡ � € ¡ � ƒ ¡ � ” ¡ � — ¡ � ã ¡ � æ ¡ � ð ¡ � ó ¡ � � ¢ � � ¢ � $ ¢ � ' ¢ � I
¢ � L ¢ � ® ¢ � ± ¢ � Á ¢ � Ã ¢ � @ £ � B £ � m £ � p £ � x £ � { £ � ’ £ � • £ � ˜ £ � š £ � ¦ £ � ¨ £ � b ¤ � d ¤ � ˆ ¤ � Š ¤ � Ç ¥ � É ¥ � & ¦ � ( ¦ � F
¦ � H ¦ � P ¦ � R ¦ � ˆ ¦ � Š ¦ � / © � 0 © � Ü © � Þ © � ÷ © � ù © �
ª � ª � . ª � 0 ª � v ª � x ª � ‚ ª � „ ª � ô « � ö « � ! ¬ � $ ¬ � , ¬ � . ¬ � l ® � n ® � ‰ ® � ‹ ® � ƒ ° � … ° � Ÿ ° � ¡ ° � ® ° � ° ° � » ° � ½ ° � Ê ²
�Ì²�Ú²�Ü²�ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÙñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå
ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå��hß?ÌCJ�aJ�mH � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � V – ¡ � å ¡ � ò ¡ � � ¢ � & ¢ � K ¢ � ° ¢ � 4 £ � o £ � z £ � ” £ � š £ � É ¥ � Q ¦ � Š ¦ � y © �



ª�0ª�„ª�Ó«�#¬�W¬�u¬�ò­�m®�”®�„°�¯°�½°�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ½ ° � Ð ° � é ° � Ë ² � ò ² � ÿ ² � 5 ³ � ; ³ � Z ³ � ² ³ � ¸ ³ � # ´ � ’ ´ � < µ � > µ � @ µ � A µ � B µ � I · � "
¸ �ž¸ �8¹ �×º � �» �à¼ �í½ �ç¾ �óóóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóßóóóóóóóó� �$ �a$ �gdà"ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d à " ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Ü ² � ñ ² � ó ² � ý ² � ³ � � ³ � � ³ � : ³ � < ³ � A ³ � C ³ � # ´ � 6 ´ � ; µ � < µ � = µ � > µ � ? µ � @ µ � B µ
� ã µ � ì µ � • ¸ � ’ ¸ � œ ¸ � Ÿ ¸ � 6 ¹ � 9 ¹ � ? ¹ � A ¹ � O ¹ � Q ¹ � Æ ¹ � È ¹ � 9 º � ; º � Õ º � Ø º � � » �» �



» � » � � » � » � , » � . » � t » � v » � ’ » � ” » � œ » � ž » � Þ ¼ � à ¼ � N ½ � P ½ � ë ½ � î ½ � û ½ � ý ½ � ó ¾ � õ ¾ � ñ å ñåñåñåñåñÕñÉ½
®›ñ½ñÕñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñå%�j%l��h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 �hà"ðCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h à " ð C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H
� s H � ­ � h à " ð � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � a J � m H� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� = õ ¾ � ò ¿ � õ ¿ � � À � � À � ) À � F À � Á � � Á � & Á � ( Á � 4 Á � 6 Á � f Á � i Á � † Á � ˆ Á � ò Â � ô Â � = Ã � @ Ã � I Ã � L Ã � U Ã � X Ã � ] Ã
� _ Ã � k Ã � m Ã � Ê Ã � Ì Ã � £ Ä � ¥ Ä � Â Ä � Ä Ä � Ñ Ä � Ó Ä � ô Ä � ö Ä � v Å � x Å � Š Å � Œ Å � ˜ Å � š Å � ¹ Å � » Å � ¸ Æ � º Æ � Ã Æ � Å Æ � E Ç
� F Ç � G Ç � H Ç � I Ç � J Ç � L Ç � á È � ã È � ù È � û È � û É � ý É � � Ê �
Ê�%Ê�'Ê�ñåñåñÙñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÍÙ¾«ñÙñåñåñåñåñå%�j
N ~ � � h * 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hà"ðCJ�aJ �mH � s H
� � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h à " ð C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H
� C ç ¾ � ô ¿ � � À � Á � h Á � ? Ã � K Ã � W Ã � Ì Ã � ¤ Ä � Ò Ä � ö Ä � w Å � ™ Å � » Å � ¹ Æ � ß Æ � � Ç � � Ç � # Ç � F Ç � H Ç � J Ç � K Ç � L Ç � h È
�¿È�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóçóóßó��$�a$�gdà"ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d à " ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ¿ È � â È �



É � Œ É � ü É � & Ê � � Ë � + Ë � • Ë � Ã Ë � ß Ë � Ú Í � ý Î � � Ï � å Ð � ] Ò � ö Ò � Œ Ó � Ý Ó � ú Ó � Ÿ Ô � � × � � × � K × � ` × � ” Ø � • Ù � ü Ù � �
Ú�óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � ' Ê � M Ê � O Ê � � Ë � � Ë � ) Ë � + Ë � @ Ë � B Ë � ] Ë � _ Ë � œ Ë � ž Ë � ´ Ë � ¶ Ë � Â Ë � Ä Ë � Í Ë � Ï Ë � Þ
Ë � à Ë � å Ë � ç Ë � 4 Í � 6 Í � k Í � m Í � ~ Í � € Í � Ø Í � Ú Í � ü Î � þ Î � � Ï �
Ï � û Ñ � ü Ñ � Ü Ó � Þ Ó � ë Ó � í Ó � � × � � × � ­ × � ! × � “ Ø � • Ø � Ÿ Ø � ¡ Ø � › Ù � • Ù � ú Ù � ý Ù � Ú � � Ú � ± Ú � ³ Ú � Ý Ú � ß Ú � � Û � � Û
�
Û �



Û �¤Þ � ¦Þ � ¯Þ � ±Þ � ¶à � ¸à � Ñà � Óà � éà � ëà � %á � 'á � Üä � Þä � ãä � åä � §è � ¨è � Êé � ñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñ
åñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÙñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñåñÙñ��hà"ðCJ�aJ�mH
� s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � Q � Ú � w Ú � ß Ú �



Û � ë Ü � } Þ � ¥ Þ � È Þ � R à � ¥ à � Ó à � ' á � õ á � ¡ â � Å ã � r ä � Ý ä � å ä � } æ � Ø æ � 7 ç � ƒ ç � � è � H é � Ê é � 2 ê � � ì � • ì � s í � ó
óóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � Ê é � Ú é � ì é � 2 ê � � ì � � ì �
ì � ì � î í � ð í � � î � � î � h î � j î � q î � s î � t î � u î � v î � w î � y î � ‘ ñ � ’ ñ � ® ó � ° ó � à ó � â ó � î ó � ð ó �



ô � ô �
ö � ö � ? ö � B ö � Q ö � S ö � _ ö � a ö � n ö � q ö � ¿ ö � Â ö � ï ö � ñ ö � � ÷ �
÷ � � ÷ � � ÷ � ™ ÷ � › ÷ � × ÷ � Ú ÷ � í ÷ � ï ÷ � ø ÷ � ú ÷ � � ø � � ø � j ø � l ø � © ø � ¬ ø � º ø � ¼ ø � È ø � ï à ï à Ô à Ô à Ô à Ô à Ô à Ô È ¹ ¦ à
ÈàÈàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔàÔà%�j”•��h* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 �hà"ðCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h à " ð C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h * 9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � ­ � h à " ð � h ¹ W � 6 � • C J � a J � m H� s H
� A s í � ž í � s î � u î � w î � x î � y î � ¯ ó � ô � r ô � ½ õ � × õ � A ö � ` ö � p ö � Á ö � ü ö � � ÷ � • ÷ � Ù ÷ � ù ÷ � " ø � « ø �
ù�îù�Lú�¼û�óóóçóóßóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gdà"ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d à " ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � È ø � Ê ø � ù �
ù � ¼ ù � ¾ ù � ì ù � î ù � 2 ú � 4 ú � J ú � L ú � ¥ ú � § ú � º û � ¼ û � È û � Ê û � " ü � % ü � - ü � / ü � y ü � { ü � ' ý � ) ý � ü ý � þ ý � N þ � Q
þ � u þ � w þ � • þ � ’ þ � · þ � ¹ þ � � ÿ � � ÿ � ž ÿ �   ÿ � û ÿ � ý ÿ � w � y � ­ � ² � ¾ � ¿ � À � Á � Â � Ã � Å � Æ � � È � � ã � � æ � � } � � € � �
Š��Œ��•��ôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåôåÕåÉ½®›å½åôåôåôåôå%�j²¡��h
* 9 � h ÎfïCJ � U � � a J � m H� s H � � � h * 9 �hà"ðCJ�aJ �mH � s H � � � h à " ð C J � a J � m H
� s H � � � h ¹ W � C J � a J � m H � s H � ­ � h * 9 � h ¹W � : � • C J � a J � m H� s H � � � h *
9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H
� = ¼ û � $ ü � ) ý � P þ � ¹ þ � í þ �   ÿ � ¡ � ¿ � Á � Ã � Ä � Å � � � € � � I � � å � � • � � ( � � � � � - � � œ � � ´ � � : � � ; � � ó ó ó ó ó ó ó ó
óçóóßóóóóóóóóóóó��$�a$�gdà"ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d à " ð
� $ � � „ T � ` „ T � a $ � g d ˆ • æ � • � � — � � Å � � Ç � � ý � � ÿ � � & � � ( � � { � � } � � ˆ � � Š � � Ê � � Ì � � � � � � � �
� � " � � 5 � � 7 � � š � � • � � ² � � µ � � á � � ã � � ì � � î � � 8 � � : � � ; � � ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å ô å � � h *

9 � h ¹W � C J � a J � m H � s H � � � h • C Å C J � a J � m H � s H � & 0 � 0 � P � ­ ° ….
°ÂA!°n�"°n�#•¥�$•¥�%°Z�Dd
� › � ! � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � €b �ðÖ � � � oóFÃ^#sÞÖ}BjY!E �ÿ² � � Dú �nðª �oóFÃ^#sÞÖ}BjY!E �ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR�& �4 � �«ß{�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs�� � � �J%·¤�;IDATxÚíÝÏ•ãÖ}ð/EYÔÖŠ8
­¬ cQ›�ê[¬E�+#êpÆ�x� H•žƒ`�SÔG•±—)¢9»‹N�†uè¥‡ sì­ÐK
¤�Ê�D—"sÌ%Èr:‡éÉKc•,ÝrÉ~¿ß÷øSšõ&ÃM�™„±O¤ô>ó}?)>�&Del°‚Ês�Ö@¹ªbÃÒMùÂ�…^¨Ñÿþ�lã‹
×¢•wgtD‹¾„�½Ð£HÕþóð�Êï±�¨\�Á•
Ò¹dÿñ••{ú?­FQ�pÝÝù]�}†o7�PŒ€Š‡égŽÈóg×zq¡í¢r••”i)ÊÕc1VR™ÖÊÂV^¯+G9,¥^®®¬^½T©vËk#
Rü+•ÕbÅ£�TE�·�Å)E±ËPB(CJQ¼R �ûjŠ � � �”¡øµRØô
Å²zJ9µ+Î•e”èÊJ(¾cúJ)Švõ�éQ�•¡àµ�^)ÕJu•i­,Uô?A,a…”rJT+•d%¬P,+Z¢Ã
)«W¢*ÕK9Jiõ�V(–Zy•Êê´tX¡Xj¥Vþ�¥œÑ¸zJtÐ6KP®¶ÕÊ×IÑ¯Š„US¦µò
�½BJ9%ºò8ª’RÎÌP×î+W¦µ²°Um�¬ž¢UCY½6*±ïV¤vë�ÕJ­TJ)g�Õ£±"Ê“
ÅR+µR+_�¥Jßšk¥úÊêõÝ*•¨®—º^jeµ”*ÍÞURVïê³rµ[+•Vê–®•Z©•Z©•ZYu¥JßkåU*«×ëªT¢*)Uêu%Þ
‹SÎ}A�i£Z©•Z©•Z©•Zù�)Ï+�K­ÔJ­üé•y…”º^ª_/µR+•T¥^9©¾R·Ñ«W.¢À¢•ÇQh]úÉ§Qtœ?�ðÁD9‰�
3:•0¨•S“Ò/£è‚Ò€>&Ž�´Ã©­áYÌ·hgŠ•šÏj¬œ•Â)6?¦^�ñqüì<
ŒèŒs[â}O*gô•ALŽåaä�Ñ,Š4ú´P



©ÈŒ�½­ê´3cÅŠŠ•T9•ŠJéA�è”Ëµ">Î�pß!Å£ƒ"}�y&Ä?í³2çOÛYÅÏ(&):¾O¹Mñ¾›(!*�+Jäñ§T¡‘¢KE
fôéý@£�N]3ÂLFN�©HÍ×(—C�pŸ3ÄŠkd�ÞÁ?íe�K(@ŠÇ
ä�K(•S¬
£¸˜û2…>âiø¾¯Š�|ßÉ)z¬Ð§�E|�ÿÁÿl©8‹ŠŠJÈ•š�—•_€�+œzªPB��#L�çH¦R�™²Š�PL!+¸o�Yå®Ì=E
J � �TLÿ% �L �(ƒ{7le �û+ �“ �5RŒ°i¹wQ „bzoHå�­´�EË*¾T\|ã*•PŽ�åzdO)½)hçnØ
Å‘Šé¨!+NAqP™��+¯Ü¢ƒÍÈ™“r�5R~.�ÃÇ
Õ‚‚)+;R9Z¦•‹â‡IñÖ–)•TBEÏ)˜Û½EJW(>�JJ¯ x¨ÜAÅAe��_*~Çr¤�§Á·©DB™‡*)öåJ„
åÎ+Ê<ØÈ*7•‚Ò0¼v�+˜[M��ÓsTÎnE×æÁ¾ù9¦LÏÃ·Y¹ÃJ�•€��Ë©4M;§¼{‰rW*ö–Pì;øi��ïœc1­•‡B9
#eDŠ…Jø:)ö<¸ÍÊ<U¾e¸m



.h˜Î
ú9)+×¥ò�F¢|�^£ƒ•ÎqÞF�NXùn¬X�“3,(ë¬P,ß`åsR~`=:Aåì_¢æI>�ëÑVð¾ÉJ�+oLÝ•­GgÁÛ¢D>*_†
úÔû/sAy”Q



g•”¿Ô½•³ÊmC*ÆS?üó©÷Kó�ÕË2ÅÞòß7>Í(;¤ü$‰å�s•ß|ú®TN‚›ÆÙO�•æÌ•Ï°QÙ‰c
bå�Rt*ÑÓ½D¹•Q¾k>ÚL”÷•�C�‹›*‡gÁß™ç±â‡ßD…Ú(_"��=«ìøEåCãÜO�ƒ”•¥Ò9‘#À†$––ñ`mQqƒwÌ“
=VŽI9¥Xv‚ÛÇi,¬€á€�[~Ã°q¶R}Uw•Š®êg?±Àõ[æl�ÁÜŸFÞ­ðÚ¡÷}ËV}íÈí…0#Å��À�•�Å��èñLí�°ã
•FÇ7}�k=D¥¥{Ã@9t›�ÜñuÝííÃ�+Í.ÀåÚÊkø·]ÚïÂ=VLp=M·‡�8ñZº;œ(�N·�Û¾5uz�p„¢Ã&)í>lzï¡
bv\WU•v·sÏ½yˆ1u\ï®n•&ßœ¹–þßÃÉõ™óI¿IÊl4iÏ’Xv¿¥Ûí~[*�ËMÕît;g¨Ø•>*­è�„¢••Hù¥PzãŒ²
×H”F¬´…âtŒK�•”8�è6�{ïé�¤ìr,íŒ¢ÏzI,×XÙ›¼�+§Y�X�õ‚µ¹ÅJ¿³½}S?`åÃ4–€”•]ˆ¥Å•«²¡•mÔ@
ÅÅ�¡ÀMPzý¶T®•¹�Æ�o8ð�l#PPé´E�%OÏê‹–¦'a
E�^k�îòK�@sG�•��ô§ÛòÙ]©²�•>LÍ?�Œ­)†¹¡�üÐ­&•ÒHžæÀâ¶¹ @¬´)í?¡ì…Ê�5U8ä.Å¢¼œ²YØw’�
ˆµÒb¾t,Å-_Ú?T•¯›¢�u…•Ü�$Ïsã~†›�0�{íQNiÈ•6å�Ê�sS.J[Ü5T»¹ƒ]L;c� � Í •
•äíEE•± Ò”�}•��V¤4÷Ii��((mÙ-¹“c‰:�EÁt"•ÝË�((ƒT�X��Œ…²6�ÊàR…;w›c•¼¢±â`½¬•Hé�c•¥
ŠM¹�±¢hv“•�ô8–þK(›©Âé.*ë�©Œ––�ÒÜ•Ö.Ç°)cÁ“œT¸ß ²¾´^”´vÛr"b�÷ÇÔ,šÝ‘ÊÚn\õK�•}7£pI
Qñ°D K�+ƒKë%î7±²•”è° ¬Ã¶›ë»K��¨ÇoËÚõ”C»•*3��RÉ–Hy˜ö“6õ®¢¢
¥•m´
÷ì*Éù(®‡MeMÊMZ�n¹Š
Ô?¨Ÿð(TŽìN@Š•åÁ )�'. �)Í)S
û(4Gð�¼



µ»�¸ç*SJQ=µÛ�îã…&�ÍÖ�n9Kk7žGnp¿�ƒê’¾7xF˜Ð©Ó•ƒ¬‡•æò¹®‘¦CÊ%Î�¹y…›
ðrÊ€róv#Uâ!ú"e3QZ2–Xi¥ÊWÆ²™¤-9^�i,c¡¬ñ4JMòUŠ#�5«´Ç¢^Ö¶á!+Ëci§
ŸÕ×°•Hë¡¢°rÇiðdüÐ^,Q{1�[Æ’(�Kg�[¬ìÊ�-•¥Ù^,Ñ‚�B•—*�•šë%Uš�å²X�Rið·��š²•XQ�©¸±�—
*ôF¢´²
îc�‘óíå
ÅÐ�ãhK”®¬�•s§ãˆ�œl`”Q�t 'rëû´6u*cÐ©¯¢¢SîûžúØî�´ß…^ FNg�•F<ýï*s�c°\åWbq



g„õ=Ø¡e®^Ï<íˆ–ÞÄ�'-šµ



àÅD<xŸçº“O(¸9Í­¨<I”>¥F²4é˜¡"—IiÕ1¿,
Ñ,VÆpßÁYÈ�ë‡Bc¥ÁË£–P0�ŠŒE¹/�®À9ð´¥ÎA§Ü:*A¬¨�Kª(�%€ûgq,CxøO�
Îˆ‡ô�\VÌ�)zFqãX�8�wGð‘«¦Ê8§�
E£Ú-Ä"”�´‡¨´Pá�Y¢^ŠJR»EÅ‘±°‚gŒ•�E*ê‹bÉ¶QQÁô�×‹ÉK±¤D
Š¾¨ìÌbe
�g™�äJ„iFÙðs±¨²D¨lˆ�•¤�åëÅÉõº•½%%¢zénˆ5ÜŸ^¢˜Y¥•ƒk–i#•Š-�ÈÇBKØK”oOò±•r�Kdc‰¢¤Dü
CÀòX¸¥7ŠJ“�lé>¯³§J¡¿dcqÆyen
…k—•¸•D,´´¿D)ÆBµ{Ï•JÜÒâÇ�•×þõ¥J¶•d•‰ëEô]Z�7—+âg�í™3Þ+Ö.•Fü¶Ã
Æ2òpŽcEÔ•n¥³�)f¾¿´²
—èÇ>)>\�EÌ�ïXi¯#¥ÏÊ�vòÊ•JtJ#à¾÷æ�Å"�•JäÈ�%}wÌÊ¸¨Œ„¢‘bä�š¥þ:ÊÏ»¤8û‰�·QªüØÕ…âÆŠA
1d�,ñ[�Ër�ÏCÚ�ýXÁÊ9•)P¹ðŒÇE�¸Dû£Œ2�#à,V<Í´ßÍ)ùX¨­�”NÚë�u*•ãœâ.S¾
e/¯Ä£‘�.÷ÈUžÊzÉ+b–�±Lö
m´>Ê*Çð®Ë}�•×žd�1×�Ãz¨]8¨|@?�E³fR»g¬Œé�¸cø{ú!Iöº%Š=µ'îd��"–fÒ_Îd½ �ŠX



Ì�¼V(�•IL{DÊ�'p¾¨P,4¿hG™�ióŒâðw�Œ�•
÷G{±ÒJJ4£YJÔË�–HyæR·_¨]qVûY€±ìç�E(¶¬]��BåB*óÅz‰ì€�?Vº�¥ŸQŒL,a^ñI±–(g±âe�Ÿ�»Ð_H
‰H¹È+83°bÒO©ëØ•!«8–•¯—K”8�CÄbz ZÚW
±(q½DKJ4Ì+VVy3W¢
V¼¬r�Ï



¤à÷�œ_ž±âÇŠöÄyó8«<ce"¾3�åS¼`ÚÆXÖ) ì»x†Å�Æ¯­žB?Ûâ$«Ÿ:¦Éß@¸×Ñù
G†ï¿9�¬—�Ë�mQyBÊ~òýN}BÊó@Ÿ:�/UzYEß ßy…â�2�7ã}�K¤‰ùØÓ­;ûØ��eW(çBÁñÓ¥a�Ç¢ò½�±�Š›

,



�;«ôvA–(VÔ¸D¬`‰ž���Ï¢I,x½•*ú††£P*}ªÊ×­“r,Ú&VxBÄXÔùƒÜ•Í€´.ÕËS·óCø�‡®t†ØÜx9óŽiÿz
­îPïÓ¾À<ïìg.©^¼�ÚL_�Û–/ÕO
­k½Pi§W€¼0!×§5‡/ÀÒ­/•6��ÿÙÌ^�ã±¹\™iBÃ¤Ã[6¾Ô}¼ìkŒÄ"x{�îð½�N‡.þ�âÔ¦4ù*“®pï�^æ`•o
ÙÊ' Yð–‹'ª·�îÚ8Å•<õ��{pÂ÷�œ°r½¡�ÙJ‹ÖYÎ�¼@¹°Õ#;ÂS›ƒ_8Íèà95—zìÒ•3tnø‡/Íèvä+�¿`…î
üùüBÿÙîczeâàÂíù“‹Ð�7�}&ÓâíEÉö¸”»]IyXÊýR\¢¥O&}É-L•rb©•Z©•Z©•Z©•Z©•ZYMåüÊŠ^J,URÊ
©]½”Ú­RK¯^ß]MÅ±~ë¾}u%·è�ß-’.±ôŠ·öe6^W)éÎ8³�ÅB…7•Jð�c?tñh÷{ÇÑ?Ó
xëv„•¥=ù0xN/ôÿ»¤fàÊ-T+µòûnÿ��ªÜ ¸Ã9½IEND®B`‚Ë�Dd
� y � + � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð G � � � � Ú º ¼ „ ‹ � ¼ ã Ü P h M T � ³ ÿ # � � ž � ú � n ð � � � Ú º ¼ „ ‹ � ¼ ã Ü P h M T � ³ ÿ ‰ P N G
�
IHDR�" �5 �Ã �¬¤ �gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs�� � � � �è&� �¬IDATxÚíÝÍoÜÖµðÃát8n¦Cõyñ&È@T` YFF
T �TQn‚z×þ � � ­ � /º)
�îBFU‘²‚È‹ Ú½•�ý!/€)Oáy‹‡è-­ðò^è�ˆ–b>P±�ÍÛsÎ½üš¡¬Ø¤
Â!�¦ÉáýÍ¹ç~q8²�¢ŽZåe+qÙ+_.èsgcëáÞ�wö��Py«Gq.Rº%ç�½ãÿµbùòïá_ôÿ'ÅªšÚø•TâÊJTK,­òR
�»A±´Ê³�×¬A‰ìêJ�P!˜DñËVžçV<^Tª(4×¹¼¨TUhi±«*¼BYU•ˆ�³’‚ÙI1^\ÙqêPœ�¤�¤¼x‡Q5ªQÑª*~
Ó”�­H©¢�u(z=JØ�Å¨AñÀ¨!/U�ñÊÅÒ$¥ö–®03$5ÒkQ



¿º�,×¡�ºk¨<c
ºk¨#�·Êz”*•VµD‰kX�Y©²Ú+%¬K1«+A%%É®_é¾.Q¼º�»ºâV½kf¥Ú�¼Š%®r�”*QµÏ$"ý|T•òâ�
U*uÝT©ÔuE(ÒÏjvu¥R§KkT•R©ëæ”
]7ÉK¥¹;U¢J•.©QEEÅRí1CN±ª+A¥®›Þ¿Têtõ*~¥®[»RÃýKÕOÂÉ•ês+Os•�_X�ß�Åm•Vy¥ž^WñÆ.U*m­
Ò*­Ò*­Ò*5(fƒbi•Vyå°A±¼zÊaƒbiR•*+Q-ónÔ´ì4HiR^*+õ´t=½®ÆqtPK•ZenkÜhl•¹­Iý¥I½®­Q«´
J«´J«TTœ�ÅÒ*åJ=mÔ*åJÛF/SiÇQ«´J«´J«´ÊËPš´Â6Ii³û2óÒ$¥Ínóóòê)MjéVi•Vi•Vi•Vi•Vi•Vi
•V©Q‰��K“jÔ*/SyEûË~ƒbi•ï‹r\Y±Q™6¨FÕ�»¶¼T­Óvm5ª®4­•êÉn“”êã¨¾¾Û$¥ž¼4©•ž¡ä~SÂ�ýñT
ˆÓôÌS>ù@ÄR™Ò}



nŸ«R•¯/…àó\�•Ÿ�aÓ¿J˜Ò_<¦�<i‰hG)¡#N�K,5¡#[ø�ÿ�©‚¸Çó–<À}
0›!]!ÌDÙ#�O�òê�¯fe•ö•ƒ����öhï“‚�G¤„¬�ï‰À–J˜(|¡®”=:>J•H½ÈJŒÊšŠ�•]V,ÜG&+ŽÐD 
�ê<žLöº,� �‰¢¥'øê•�•&0<ömŠÉT¥m¤qï‘‚�.�J�*�#OW‡�íÝLÑè�R%Ì+�^¼¨�ßÂ½TÀ
yïÚ1žÇ�©‚:­ðž^,(•”�%
¾`¤
ïs
dŠ*ä§
G,÷N•(0¯Xq¦x¨8™�Â3c¥Ä¬øzQ¡ó"¼’*»v¤�¬¾?Ì))Fª€�ÑyáZ¸÷•Mç•�°�ç(a¢èÂ3XqPÙUJ—�÷Pj¨ô
ÓB+•I�Ü“â³Ò±èBC)7¤²{�IÅJ•­§ŠÃ¥•b'Jˆ�N•2EÅÇÒ��k�+�qï»*²À4J”•TB©ØÁŒb³�uY¹�“â¸SU`
�õ�ÿ�¡±òNQq?VŠkDRÑÃ®íi9%N�[*CRô‚ò(¯�¤`,Þ›y�



òÊoX9¤“¬\•U�„KŠ‹Ê$§�c�•¡í_%eÇùêV|™�|ñ'¶•M)+]ŠÅ}7UôD1IyBÊ-q)Q‚DY™Qü…Tù
)Á Q„›*algJô–ýxE€Tð=©&¾ŠÅcå
+�Rî£�þÊ~xK¼v€“¬TÆâÞ4²ç�‹c
ßãì²rOÆâ•Qc%~ƒ”¯Y¹ïÌ(xõ^ø+�TÜDùÈ¹7É)�TŽIù�5©8��&á/I¹‡±XEå2)­LÂ?p,J±HùHÅÒ•˜WŽ�D
­ ÷ �
¾÷�ËÿÈ�L"TîS,;¤¼®”Ë�>Çò»2Åaå.+oYxa¢



T,Ö±Ìî � � þg �
)q•’(G©òžu÷ªøˆ•1G?3­ßw~¤²‹Š•yAº_PþóžÓ¿žÕH)¿#e0•®¤ÊäjªX�
¾èX¹Xìþ‘RŽRå­D±Žî;¦j£9%_#�®«�ysÊ[�Åò˜”/Y�™‚7
™�6h2�ÎÏ]�÷öÂŸX>`Õ±­PÁóCÊ‹¶­ÅWïGÚ•?pÀ�MÛ�Å°§Æ�*`Ñ^Ç=àHØ
;¦�‹0÷;à…=Û½�Á~Ð³¾ÚŒ´}�•w�ËôF��Ie-U4,�¸Ÿø`º0î­ù�î×à�KÃr¤í�Có¯¨ìîÞ§“Ž¹»²­”þ"¬�À
W»Aw�Ëv•ê÷



wDŠnºýµKGÁ¯LXÞ~}â;æ�›á;{¨ôQ9Ø[Ùîç”Žé.ŒÁó•‰
^à�Æîh|éÈ¿bº£ÅK•Qé,GJ‰.S,}¯ Àb•=ø……J_)päÝ X.M¼›æ.+Ÿ¢�–*—òŠ)•Þ��0�T0–�)îˆjÄÊ��_
˜_„[ÿª�AÊëJ� �+¨q, �V×YÁ�|jõXqÌ�V>‘Ên�K_)
´g�4©Œ<¸Ñ•Ñ"+•å-mâ�æÉ&h®ö & � 4óƒ � $ y � ð ï' � Œ |@¥‡
�. �C �`„:žƒ � �¯óV\ �ÈB­ô �Ö¥’l¬$¿óËp
¿öKçÿAÐ#–�*ÍïÁ¿¬%¯½œlFÉo�ÓøÚ�¬�Å•5‚g*ë3ÅÕ±æÎ(Z¹òì-UÔ/;;/–
6·ôìó*ð½UvAvå’•º2vÆî*f¹Ó…Ñ¦j3°f�M*K Ûr
�³§Ôî�–6@w�«ÔÅ±SnQ/Ä�³‘ÄB¥dé=µ×XÙ ý€öºÛ]„¥MRvPéô¤Ò•Sú´×S�¸´ææ�ØÔPÙ¦Q‰Êæl,•*Y,t
¼¡:û�é‹R�¥,(eiÃšS’ì¦J��gwƒ†ú*,e
Vs®FpŽÂ5%E38»¤ŒX�Ì* JÏ*ãLÙDe¼-Ûh^É6]ÅTTÖ•‚¥YÁ©��¶dÒ–æ²›



ö¥2e•šÅPmdp^dêË”n.O�iŸ•Š¯íË6ê$Êø¼XúÙq¢lÐ



Ë}v?miÌË®‹�zÃ/ÍKÒ&Jé¯r•¨…!ÀXúÛ°îu¸¥÷ÜA¹’ëe}zo½ Ð-�*�)£-�¨xsŠ¶çöúª�}x“”�÷�5
µCw�Áu¿gÂj •¥T¡È»´ÄhÇ<Ø7´�¡7‚w|}­°ô�eu¸·üŽ
?ˆà¦•­rÇ44{«p••I~>ÑöyÇk!á{�fóJ }N5ºÎ3�Õˆ–Rî#<8o®S
ðê·Œš<~³0¯p�Œ°Á¬sgÌœ²DY�•§DIš€”ÙXÖÓ}g&�P± ¾¢”%j¸2�f�®Ù2è^ª�©²@J÷ÙŠÜ¼TéHE3 •ýÄë
à-×�öºó•~�‹KY\•k2‚÷YY•w½Îà;)•)Ë9�k4ØB…ò²œ(emÔ-(½y…b!}“:ö¹-]P�*/Ü6œ—nN)•e=U’û8V
4OÆB·{Eåœ^×É²ËJ7SV¨ßpKëþÅ
Ï¯‰2T528�þ•±­”ö=š.æ�ê�æ�8•Ìª�/[TÊ¤QxFÏ¬¬�N�\‡.Ex0\Å‹�eC›Rp•Â�Lù„Ë�oÁmß°`�a)ã•­
½…É“Pz°��Âççq–œ�F¤àüáøšpé��)‹¤YÂuäc?•ö9…Ÿ>Ê§œ¬Ðú+g¡?yÚ©T



Ôb~�ŠŠ.Ÿ€&
=ð´2å6+O†¬Vñ¶§­Ë�©Ç}�+1Ü~Ì±(…&?_Ÿ²�Ò£Ç(©‘^¬QA‰�e¬b¡lâ<KO>)–U�‹||ü \q¢Î×¼’$
Ž•›¾þ!˜;��\#%y†ËJR³¼�vnò˜~8ÆA®��c�îð�O¸�fŠoYî¼B�!<)W�©Ü¡G•t•ŒE*Ö\,ç*z‰ò3Wå��#‹
q'ìÌ([¤�ÀpMÆ²�BölÛ²s±�Ù£ýí9e�ÞÏ+×
±Ø%5BåßB8yX¢¸ùìÊ/ÎË
Ç�g�Ë£Yem^ñ
Š!¿† 6ÚÞ‚¯­–çE#E»�jç+IK—)OŠJI,æwˆ¥ Ü)(4ÆsŠ•(aç,UÖ3%É‹[ªXùþ"c9+ÄÒ/ö�÷N§yå·EE~ý‚
ÊÉ¬òÄÓhÞ•}7€“¼2ÓFîÏË•M�
*_�os,ÏTVU•Š
Þ¿rvM��û•{Ë×NÎ­�NB?¿H9óm�Hñœb,Ø6ÍZtwX®Œ¹•9»¾™(4••Ó9åm�ó¨D‰’Œ€ñJÒ_¤r'˜WÂD±¥âÇs
Æâæ•,–cŸç_9‹³bÒ8+k#Š%SD¹’•#¸ö÷ÝD�ÍÆ¢qöîà­Þo³����ç­ó8—Ý‘[PÌUZIvh‘V‹�•�—Sè�KÇEå”
kt7‰…Vy¼¯Ÿ¸úÇ²ïâÒv‹�‹¾�ÔŽómÄë¶m“rìGÛJy¤”Q©ÂSö±—‹…¾Æ£¾»B
åån¾•HñX¡{„5TôÓD‘ß–ªXä*¿�RKï„šªQNá¼PvYÑ¦²F9Å”J
•c\•´ùX2e•b!E/‹…f�T>÷ÅEÊí@Ç|Ä©âäÚ�³­q•œ$/\#\�GËE�o¬NóŠÈÝ•¤yq
ÙÕgb�²"æ”´¿(E„0M[ú\å°¬Fiv±ÙSEÆâf
Ž£!Ý®f±xØWE2¦#ã”úK�Ê�MïZYvQÑ¤²ƒs�å¥ äÖi©*Ÿc•)öºLY�¥P[�c
róËSli•�Šå‹dfH�™�Z�ðR.e¨|²“ÍR¼’|ÃyÑN
5BEŽé5•ó"äíºTp�Í(®����•ú´\±3%Žõ³Y�[ÚPJŸÚ(¯�JÁì®‘ò�}íOy9“yÑå
K
&/•�¤’´´q�üz‡>ˆÀz•~.A7À¦XpÕÃû`ã
údÑ�­Þ´Ná“ÍÒìG¿nöäzù5×ëÈsÆ£™ËŒÙÏGýü«#õ©kÄ�&Üäã¾ás�nZÀRJRx}æ]ä»öµ.è•¦‹nR,f7 ·�
ôöýx7QFKô„• ®ÓU•>=â�a�¼•�màIícè90Þ€�W­‚�Ñ‡¨mX ðv•5€©©ú
~�ø•×iW{�½1®‘Ã�8uõC÷Ï�-



�ø>�}ù•O?ÅCÿáèµÐ�B„úÉ1)Ó±ˆÿ¾{�+›šø¯+ÓQoí©x,žš§1]õ­)>µ/ø!%+÷³[±xÑÍªãç¥^Qå¤A±´J«
´J«´Ê÷W©¾�6(–¦)m^š¯<i•Ò¤¼´J³•Ã�)MªQ=ón=±�Ô¦TŸ_ê‰åðEbÁ·•ÿÃ•••þ�•�þ�õoü�•>á¶ú»øì
•¼ô§<Àøl
.ÜHñ/¾ì‚Í~�å �?ýÖ �â¿ � �~¨
ñï\1��€¶)/p¾ù¿™�|�~§TUúÍö­òOQþ�i‡+ùX!ø¸IEND®B`‚Ú�Dd
� 6 � C � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � €b � ðV � � � ÿP´ƒ“œÒ•ˆ2PÚŽ �ë/ÿ2 � � i!ú �nð* �ÿP´ƒ“œÒ•ˆ2PÚŽ �ë/ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR � � � 7 � � 2¤] �gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs��� � �gŸÒR�»IDATxÚíÝÍoÜHvðÇ¦¦»'é�[ðÁm¸G”3‹õ%ØiÁ�V�hD9s˜Kþ†•



­æ–mÁXl�£5)Ë±&€2}]`•�°ÿB9%¢F‹Õ%�åžÅ¨��”›¨�Y—`š•÷ªŠ­Ý-­=&±Ëõ•@›æ×•¯^�«Øl¡�D��TÈ
%Èù�ÀŽ8Îñõ~ˆó�¾Ö@M5=¯ë×&€±�¦óS0„ðàÑ)"



rN•"��‘ýÑò½Œÿ�Ñ?çøú×ÌÖÿÃ×C|ý3¾þ�÷ñ„øö�ä»OÇˆœ�•� �I…TÈŸ�rP
ä¤4‘�2,
ñóŒ��‰ìÜ9áÔï¿ñt¢"ÁQÃÈ•ø8zäF<DÜ¼�•cö�#*±Q��Ý�€•
� �ƒpuƒP�$(�b–�1Š@L–�a�!ANd»0„ål'„4òæ¤LHP�"hÐÈ›Ø¢�¿�ÄË‰ØBöÔ¹�^*Ä*�±ß�9)�qŠ@Ü\ˆ#
‘z>DER•óâ�R;E·“ò å¸
éOèv8­âÐ•òv• �ÉÛQ �„ìî �€x` �•X¥Aò �'Ê•œ” �yÝâ �¾: �(¢8Å!V � �¯$ˆKˆ— �•" �•> �È•ä � � �
]ùø$ßí–¬•¼·�Å ®|.U



â”�‘Ÿð¸y�¬bùÔâ••



’ã±¡Bx®Ç':'ùn”4"r]:º8Ôd•Ü�ËS91�æÉkŒäû�.FrM�ò½@ò�rðª•·�á¥‰$?RH³¯•ï�’¿ÙWÈ[•�Ò=–'
’
¹�¹(M$gE Ai•B�[¤$]A…|­•ü-¶BÞz¤<ÝãÛ—“BÆâ
©•?�R’
°($•NŠBÊSœòDR�§B^9•§{,ONªÄVÈk"ç¹‘“Ò Õ•Q!�R!�R!•ŽH!#`y•òÜ=–''… Õó“
©•
©•
©•?-R’;¥ò
ço�Ržœ”§ŠËƒ¼eí¤B*¤B*¤BJŽœUÈÄTž±¸�¤<‰-Oí”§8åÉI…LNåé¨ß2¤ªâ2#EÕNþ•fÎ*ä2¤•qçâå+¾Bê
µ"áB



é»ùÏh
úVh‰b9·õn‡úKüÝì±;"r³ˆ%¸«�\Ø”˜+$.�Âäú}�É…xnÓNçxRB�W!Gt<Î�iˆÐ��á‘M¸^•
•Dlµ1”gÞ¤œ Ò •��Œ
�cH•¬�å‚žGxf'F0’�wr„¯w6iŽÛ�­Çý™ˆR„¥˜DðÌ�„°�‰Lš›t�·G�u°EsSmÄ�š+ä‚9ê`‰0‰˜
Â-á»ñz.�CÍC<³Má›

q'[xjçÈ•�ávÚ/ƒ�j!žk�#£®ÀO•P#8�ä~¦Þ_#´ÒÉ"
= � E



áÛ â9zNˆOxÐPˆÄ¸Þ�)ÄÆƒ�•,Â�á�ÄŽ@!‘¡ÎÀÕN
9ómŽ �[ � �šÛ! �Bc¤AÈ



!M�ÜÆ•
K�GEâe�•�ž"¬Aëgp½Fìq$4Î¯Bü¡¨9�bŸÒú�bÝ›‚ÝÖØ§bÝQg�'�êíG�K#û„ÌŒ!­(�W®Ëƒ�ãH¤�ŽÈŒFæ
qÿ¨æðy•Ü�†œ•†sµ� �ª8�àÁˆ�Y$2 ñ?•ê�‘±• ­



BghJÄ�Ap��ò6£šÍæi¿:aÆ•KÄÜ&„°
FZ„€D6#°ƒ6!M��òö�âiÄ�ò–ë+„æ1bÚ¼IUl($ÄHÚ�RÄTHØÐ‘Èƒ¯+�7Ž gˆ´
©�b$HXK‘•(’®ûõ}ag‘'û!ÎeN$�Yäl^|‘EØB¤•�Â�rLH[üF"•,RwX�É�´=A�„<“‘



Ã-÷©Dzbk?ü‘�qqbdfHH••†ýßˆìqDú�®•æþö<Bä�"¡¹}Ö�ÿx�#�3�k»ÍM>‚üÓ>¯KdŸ•^t-E~§•£�1$„
ýR!AÇ}��rŽ:„´Üó�DÂÛöñ¼xrÂo;¸ÿÍ!ÿ��a­„‘ûôAtmûL"wì`
�Ž‘tÜæ¯ÙG�×Ø



¦�ÜÞÚÃ“�÷Ä“c~ÛFäÆ••ã|½*�gã



#;ú¥Ø<–Èª*ŽDþŠ�Ø



Z�Ù­ElB~«‘§«Ñ�Bž�Â�2d�'Fš›lK#X�œKd nðÿpöÏ"D¾qžž…ˆt�ùñ�²¯•w
9"„7ìã•�ùL#ßhä[B®éH�ÄbM•ôÜ��ÁDß¶÷æ�®ÿÌ>æâÚAð•³'‘ÈÙÔÈP�g^66…`bÛ
9^ˆZ�i)$ºy�„:�DÎÃ›„¼'‘g«ò*fà@��l/X�Ïùß9B~HÈ{„ìÝ��¿s­¯Fö©Bdb­çá•í,brúÒG—¾ÁÜas•°
–Àòç#Ø
ê¶ß[2†¬åzóx“�þ•ëÝÃâ0�pÌñÚè`q¸Ñða‰¾W‘50ý)l¡‹°Á áõB0p½‡È&›r`>46Â-�nqÃò›•Ì#Dü¦Ì‰é
7g�©Y^{qfÃŸ²¾î`•Õ�µ…�ì1°÷�•Ö²ëýÐÜà-�ú}sèw–¬£À´¼æ



EBHs#¨5Kä‰å÷�ïî²z£6�4÷XÝz<X»¶Á¦�á×÷ø–=ÕïßÙ\ïÌZgÁmk½• •�#[„ÜP�Ï _:ˆØ
²�#Ï�²+‘¿M�,ŽAH}�ÜH‘-•|eO�I$ŸY»��s½ÙÍD�ˆôe$õ^‚Ü‘H0‚,©Hº*�¯
`"â•B¼v•F!0³ë?ÅÄ"âo-Iä""äÇ•$'�Q¿be��¦Gó>�XÅSˆøðÔò�Y÷·f¡?¸¹wñ-LõÁÙô:Ðº�|`­wR�§)
@DMm‰d~)Ë•ßNÙÃˆù4ÍÍMhÒÏ€á¹›F�Ái.=jì�ºäwBöñåMÓnt°.Œ#WLm•�B?4†‘dÎy)Ò¼�[Ñ¥^¡Ôuôò(
RƒWMsY$�I`¼Fy&R–•��[5E§úNÓk&ö5•Ñ
¿Cé®ŠdnY×Þ�"ŸPå*�+y™"’óMµÙlÈ†ìËSá«V—-8F<½WŠtèàšžãÁ]X¦« ‰ËŒ°�ÂdóÇyKÖÎ�âkä.(Ä7Ô²
OÈ�!6!w3ˆ™©â�iÔÔA™H4B�3c�12]A-•�2�Äˆ%‹¡�Ã¯ýÅ$¢ë6IlŒÈ�š�YÄ�Ä°äeã×¦56-‘v¶•.ë†�'x
%A°¯êÂ-�#¦F ž•D]•+º8Ë:’�Ý7ÉˆºpO'öUˆêo–³9ikd��kn+$)ÎÔäµ³�q#Ë
i$†D:2�:±—"¦î–��”ÐN’Ø{



lup]#Sªv¼ì��'Ô‹‘Ú�rK# �Ó¯·²Í^]€+�·Ðš,»GH›~Þ±¡•šn'
Ùˆ‘tjBŸ�•¡E‰£/uP�cÄR‰­YªÅŽ#5úÕH<�w~ÀT�÷¨
[�v}S�ÄÔü¾®â]¿1‹½¿±®sr/-N|©·i°š��ßÊùætC8¦Zéà9ÃË­3€Sfþ;!{^½{e÷�•x¦O?n9€O°*é`<‰M
Ë?g´~{ýúâ�ÒC€�Û¤ƒä²D



‹"PC†¬…î�H/éiñ`�‰œT$Ó´lÊõªQ]Qœ�™ÓH•"ÌJ�&•æ��ÏM•H´I‘Ð…GÅ¡bö¯ŒDØØ�§F�¯&‘»TåMNH
Ú�lx£Hm�‘cîœFè ÌEG#•€–»Ðî_…�µ´8s°A—®Bê�™ÕH‹šñÆXíÔtí¤�Þ–˜�
hŽ�W9iëH0±ˆt&�yõÊ;¡8û]}��§O‘ Â©�„�ã�h¤®«¶©‘N‚Ðý oHD�Gæä2„Zä@#}Ý/�êZ’�µ�®‹#[nŠ



�•¹•ˆyH•„�ÄÓ9‘�­C‚



ÒhÁCf~EWíªß•�›„?Mµ`lzÓKô^¨•ï`èÑ•`�



BêKð9§qD"Ç~­
«�^êˆ¸L"ï�ßráãP>•�õ M=W



ly’}Z��wž–Wñ1E¶*û‹ÎS„:Yô¼Ð�ˆ±�ñå²#ÖÕ<ÒH
‹a



©Ó9ÇN�‘F�‘;S�úñ¨¯ÑI„™ChàÌ­CäÃF�‰~<êe#ñ­5Bö��#9J�7ŽäR$••C)'k·$‚�dŸ™_Ž"Ó�q%rÊâƒ³
�nÏ"�É4%�‹s(Ÿ¡ú³#‘œ²4'qqÆ"é&�F²íÉÇ¡³•ÀáIN.Ep
¹ïc$=¦jgÕ7�|z0Ë¨8<‰ä$ÐU,k'J‹¥ÛÉ}o�Q-Öù�ˆ9Ž|â™�„�‚Uïÿè�
i‚�4rw$�¬jO"º8:'§A¶Å&Å1�YS‘(ÄŠ#Ñ� ;ÒØ.GŒCÏÊ"Ø�wû8 • •™DÂ.Cxc,�j±�<ð
‰&"IÛ‰¥�G#Öâ�ÂUqèq¹ÿ“Gà&­�Œ!a�™A,�sr_&–ÚÉßëÆ¦�zlž^ÅI$VZ�3ÎÉ Í
ûÉ�â_†@æÚQ�×9!dvjÄ%äú(¢.Hk¨‘¸8Ó ²ˆµÂðÚyÈí4�{'n©
iP•2�É4•„ø‹¡uÊºkcˆH�º�;ë:'£‘,ô�ò1nd˜ Ï³Èõ¤SÒˆ“EâH¾$äXæ„£4;€‡òS Èx1�‰Aˆ7ŽôYc�
ØÛ•#ÔL_ð‘NI!Öd$ˆXYä••‹�Á�9�„S­¬�he‹£�U�ê»i$ç\•?qÏÆßQHhíC¦{�A\.�C�×'•8±>]32’•Bê
]*ÎtŠP?ÑÅŽV•Xµç1�&}ì)ErÁ±±µ¸D Fˆ9‚ˆ,"x:œÆ�%ö"Ì õK�x�È•Û¨



çAŠÈ4e�•Š•�G#ÞHq^
¹5‚ôØhN^ÄH&'ÉXü¡D`<�…



©vd�uN­·M" �/YÅ‡£H£5Š,rã<øð²â(dÉ60��™â¬²z+-!ïS$#Èzv@G„"A„gÛIW"^Œ8�>¿<�y›•
ïs#n± ’���—>��á;—Ô.'‘�i;I•mD®mÓ­¢FÌç1¢Ç›�ò–c‘.À�ÙP9i•¤•UÞH�JÄsf�ú1¢on°vdg••$ƒ



½‡�ÄPÈ¶O‰•@¨Š¹1’X¼­>¦»�ìÝ�ÁQŸ[«Ó[‡ÌÙÙÕÈúK™“�ã\!ªv°‰ô�ügA#�;%yûÌõˆ�`Ÿû¡•t•�±£õ�
”“Y‰ìzõId¨>]¶b�Ï¼�'VuÔV$?L‡%•¨îQ!ØØv�9H‘P#;ÞK‰¨bI$Ì ø.CF¢[ìîË�o!?
ÙA¤�Wq‚¨â(dM6ûÉ·Åm0~¥ÿƒ#Ú
ÐoâP$ü�ˆ`•õhÐ•¿c´òzìMÓÈ³áº™¾íoÁJO>gYÆ79ÞØ9ï!²



f“NŽ'^Ûìé÷„ Ÿqûj%"S­ä+€yDÃ(4¶ í¡Ôñá.Àcz*5Eâ�~]>šú�ðÞ



ß‘·�žÊ



¡íÃo FÏŠŒ-



äLµ��Û�&Öax[nìÃ"•©.Õ÷tGWÙ¡ouá#x3#¼�



¨™÷|Ü¯y/þ�£—¿8�_ý•�ÿöâàÅþŽËé�OLŸD²~ß�ÿ#ÿÄ�/#8Å�»G•ÀâŸ.ÕÄï±‡ší¿ùß)½Lÿ{T¦¿˜ª•·Éÿ
UÒ�R!�ò'D‚"•‹"�^šH
AÊSÅ… Ub+¤B*¤B¾'HþŸ±
J…¸Wn•~Š¯�|ý�¾~Ž+¬ÿ�b�ž
ãgŸ
Ï�Âk¯¹"•w2
B¢×Ù_Ü�ã÷•Æó�Æÿk|•ÐO{àžþ‹Èó›ÃÉT!�òGCþ­w¯xîÃERIEND®B`‚õ�Dd
� \ � C � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð q � � � È + � î F � C ˜*éc­ˆøÏaÿM � � C 3ú � n ðE � È + � î F � C ˜*éc­ˆøÏaÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR �­ �7 � � Ù � ' � gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�� � � �gŸÒR�ÖIDATxÚíÝÏoÛØ•ðï�5"ƒ(¦�sÑ‚èv�í±rQ°ªél�“=ìöOèh� sÛzÐC=¨jÒq�Í¡3î­�
6¨÷�Ø?`Á†�«KQ÷ÞÃPðÁ{
ƒk¦óÂ×ï÷½Ç­’ìIkq°„Kbš�ßGß÷}••ä“Æ�QÂ�jäê#�üßþW$Ÿ•9âÿž•�án»¸Ù�gbŠKî�‘\Ç_�!þã…‰+\
ñ=!^~•Ïz)âÃ2•6þó@,eÈ�!M`ø­ø`Á7½µ9¿�ÅÚúfÄ97W ýx=¿õÏôƒá?L\��¦
ú"¾�ù�¼Fjäï�qkd�©Nb«ÓO�qq¹û�¸¼•"8îÛ•@’J ÉÕCøÿ
òüÛŠ$¾ZHT#
Hxµ• 2ˆ¿4â••”�I¥�¨
’ÐmÞUBØò�¿jˆ±<�W�‰À¬�ÂKŠ$,�±—­
�Y6� � �gùSF°� �cë”†¸°ÄM“Büå�ž#ËVÇ�oùêÐÄßÒ‘@i‘,•�D�9•É*ƒ\~²º�„
�
–F¼
!%ä„�¥ª ¥T§:9©Nuäx²ÔQ¬�A�æöå�¡�•™S†È"¹<�‹�ªS�„W�‰Ëè'ÕIl¹È2Ý>C^_š(
Ë<j¤FþšGvÊ¨‘�©Nb+ÓOÊAêœÔH•ÔH•ÔÈß'RÆ�°BÕ©‘�©‘�©‘�©‘�I‘dyÄ+�áeDRÖ„�}bjy¤”H*‚TêbØ
­



R•œÔÈ·ƒ”r^±êT�©NbkäÊ#å\ä¸W
©FNJ¹f«NbëêT¹:åäÄ«JbËAæï�½Ë Uº¶¯ï��‘ŠœF¯R•‹œê %



ÔeŒ±¥!Kç¤ZÕY©Î%hY­S�Ä-�)å“uUÉIY·*e �ùdÝUCJ™£®ÌDwu�[©«‚�YD*2SŸw*^•êDR#W©È
½RÝ¾:Õ¹JH9ÿ¯J•|KHe>Œ]Ú§ƒ–•¤:“0UšÝªÎ@]#UF¸[™Hj¤Fj¤F–@¾º$r@?Î„xFË}!\úS�/5rL�_Íìï
á� �½˜Üÿ˜¾g
;´ñD/Ç"qð�Gœ�2�b"p•ŒiÉé��¢?Ì'q½•ìQa[-©°§•Hˆ)•±#¹îjÄ�G�uÕ~B¾ØXpW#®8�‰­�¹<$dàŠ=Ú
)òp‰;!²—½˜zñ=B�é+��"—†à¶ˆ\��Ò—ˆ“!»B¯ÓöD#±£�G��aEd[¢�ÙÍ�ù¼AûG´•Z8r„Ÿmäf1�¹SHKÜ
�CÄ�áz•UØPK.1¦—þ�‘-ZÇB)�¢°Žû…�Â•Â2Á•ðÉ9$È�ý¼›h�—‘-|�
‡éÒI@ÄF� �Ú) •Ã�"_ÌPHXDh£­•÷—�­G&! žTH �½]€�¿ýfÄ) Q�q�kyG�²�>‰Û�ˆ



3„ƒ|Òãé:"·hi‰`?C�..�›/"¡)üEÄ�Ñ-ÚŽÈD€,ljdŸ7=zr?É�/CL…„÷…•��•{Tø]µŒRä&!Dø¦É3ÄSˆE
Èî¾BvU$ �~—"RËcÞ. IŠìÚ�á
y/Gp•…t�1�ñ3„K�$b �+Ä-D�Þ�l?n{þ„KÄŸ�Ó•n+$Ì‘M•0;¶<Ÿ�,�ÜÇÂXH!Ý



Ù•ˆï»Ó~†À˜ç9 î¦HÜ¤H2ä¦04ÒrÃ¾�Ÿ�¢#™Þ�



·ËHÆ
HÇK‘àã�‚�ìëH`‚ÈÉMq·w)'ˆ¸ÁÝD!cDâ'Þïî'„xÁÇIŠÈÂû§Eä�DbŠ„Ã8¾�y¬•h�q$�ÿH#ß£ê`9+GPvã
ÇY$_~œ¼ƒˆû0G~@ˆ%‘��¡ê|JÈï�‰>ÕH‡•·)�…<ñ>“È�„¸.�ùWïèU¢�.‘‡�ùtBÕI�Š„g��Þ?I\ç0�m‰¼
ä'�i»�ïs‰X“H"�ïc�/gÈþ)ÿˆ�û4ñ¨:Xø÷ÞÑÇ„ÜSH„ÈÝ



Áêt½&!ÓÇÞ�‰<õ>Ë‘Ÿ:‡ýÄ:••ï~)‘÷»B"¿J��‘÷ÝW„pƒ•G�ù�!X�ÉÑvÒ>•ÿà�ÝF$¢ê�B�…<q­#D^t¼æ
!OÄ£ûüÖ>žmoÈH�¡œ

rC"¯’�„ˆ�ù�‘ð±Fžxm‰|áÍ"\G�Sa‰¼;�É}þ¶Fþ™�ŒDæä¡Dž"�{2’3ŠD"�Ý#�•5â•£¦Ž¤3S�›•�~Ë».
öÐ•w‚^$$¦s¸J…›®¿•6D›�3�Ç78Ø¡å‚�•ûjÕƒ»1˜‡��wbÓ:îü=BØaÒr‚Õ>LÂ¶ãÇ#¦�PHŒ�
�‚ �­â’þøp‡Ãw �
:.�FÇïïÀ”·l¿ß‡£ðGö8½{�¶Ú˜X�ÓßÔe�Ù�¶°Z�,ÄØng�­F�Q•Ã:Äí{ýÁµ)ÿ
.û•£ð�¶)‘÷%²�X„03°zÖ• eN;}�#�‘AóÃÈ äÚ44 ±§ü#B°ðçˆp•$þfØ´›ß‰�
>]±î„ÿd†Ýn;ÜbìðÉ 9ŒÙÞá“^{�½gï>Ý°£ä#ûpÐ½1ß·÷øè�6DÓË�`A{ÅÚ$¤Óm¦È‡Ñ{†B>ÒÈO÷5b"‚­y
¯ˆ0‰Ü �X�Œ`‹�‡•ç•ÁÀŒ�oÿpÔ¹F�&ÖÂê´h<‘ÈZÌ



‰�`N­A{�1c÷q�1DºÎ•itÏfOdu|èƒ=�˜ø`Ø�D,�š@�ôÚwBh�ô �V �Én �` �ï �A·w#�C~eÖfŒK
�1@�ÖaS~wU�@•#­×�Ági¥��a?±ò/¹Z£ïÈêÐ/�Á2PÅ4¢­øl7/�•óuY�ù×%5Ò’Kõ-Zü‚ï×Ú*ünÍ!��}ç
M�|3� �¶�«sqáùõ¹í•]$oxT I.[”ù�!«o*º¥;�Àž/¿ôm•-TguM}C›z4©cO�µ²ë7V`u�&�¬�fHd
#*">�RH‹
û –‡�í¼Žc�"x@Ì k¸Ô‘42�wÆåŠ,¤×w}…ìQáU•¬æ‘,"«ë”°¶<àtáC�™!
oã¸M/2Ô9QH2_�&#X+br]"°•Ë�álo.’<‘Ybå¡•.²'s´¥��»fª�ªpºdr9¤ºËÜ�¾Ì�›èD+$dÆb•M
ç‘Ì øÊÇ*’�•½bNØÅ�äH



�aªu†³‰eyuš�±�‘ˆZ§•“!3�••�ÙÔ‘€®ÎPçDþAý.!cúVÂµð<d¨#Ê�S÷�Dz°�³q •=¿iÁ0Mìæ\bý



£êÐ+¶u7ÇHb�S$kCÚÞ9­YO{¬Dºªgâ+*¤Gçýc‰DLÐóÃóš¸­©Âët²j`+ÄWlá:õ•ænÇÌ¡õO074`³•í+„5T
�0üÛ�ýJ§�6†Ö�ï¦ð•Wvhûó Ù¥~aûx‚üeD=Tž:V�Y²8¬üT
7öñJ•^qCmoÊê™„àzŠ´.�cS„âcØ¾�}h�•àBÄZôäé²€„ç"É9ˆ�Y“Éêh¤Õ£V�ëê<•­GÕ:•´o�sdHd�Gˆ†
FhI�žŠÌ¸±ŠHC"Ôo°ðª<zuaDÖ.@X^•Ž®û@�;-‰�ùi�ÍÎ�•¼•Tb�…@�Á�Y
þ�$$„<¸›U�duÎm•´:y�65ÒL‘^†P“•SNr$Í‰��4�êqe±Ÿ(Ä¿�‘91åR÷\–F²Y¬Î&;Ô+HD�;#•�—†‚çAƒ
Ž%æÒLÖ‹¹ê0�Þ��[ÀÏèÉ&�êx�ÒJ€El? ™­Ä”3]Qdè©@ã8PH
ztR2wp<arÆÊ‹Œ�•eDse_Ñ+zzŠPO^B6ŸHS…4•ICGw�#•�0j"Î“Ó_4c©ç�
H8‹|å�B‘w·�‘§ðÃHN�R˜Â·…B¼�Â5�§3›×•)'ë„t¶à$0�0¸�ásH�IhìÏ
>Ž©ý•�5o¨�G"_Ï"l�¡Vìlã1‘!�‰y ‘X#³9)"��ÒÍ‘çÔ„
Ñ‰õ�öê•�{¤"YI‘D!NŽ¼Œ/¬Î•ÎÉ�ÊIŠœÊYß



qÎGtë¼



•Ï5òˆ•‰ªœ†®Dœ"òB�ò³™ï�b•‹¨¹Õ�"T$ED75"¿-"X•>•Få±ã••ìjd—&ö)’3Ì‰BØ�°2�»?Mv‡¦‹ˆ™"b
�‘ï„”«��ëê¤H2‡$ó‘(Ä•È¾FTu�Œäv¨‘H"rb>�³Hx~$•fšXV�[�(’PE¢&ð��#C�Ll—ª“!i?Q�L
'òÙbb �r“"É•(Cž•F|ï�„ªç
B~›U§KçXDnc?ÑÈFZ�_¾™ñÖlbq¬•HÚO�ÕOÆ€ÈÍ<��ºIzÔÍ4q˜!IŠð�™@�IoÇ•‘Ì ×æ�1‹ÈÖaã�
�9‹lDx�Éßð¡•ÚÃ«H•8V6�àÕa†8Øþ‘=( Æ"b�ëÖ!„ßL�¿=€Odb9�ˆ



8½a#ü×¸óÌ[O‰<ßPb_�FO'v�º}†•­K�à
�ÅgÔÙº#�I¢��¹éy‡ÞÛÁÄº²uþE!� »ÎÒ£8EzÐÓ�ÏZ'•ç-f§úØÑÝ>‹D!º‰{°‘Ebèó�•ãÐÝa…n¿�í>æ$�
OÔQ¼�gYg‹õù&Ñç`NˆÇNòÎ6†vZ�™X‘"ªOg«£‘IèyX÷B$]¼iöÛ2’—¡B��2—�|ž½RH±:�
È&ÆHŠ�S �g
§On*$(T§‹�´Uu�yIÕÙI‘¬ÇBáä5¡&�ˆ\S=v¬š¸•æ�›8Àn?à×4b,
1"�f9Ct�+ä„N^§„Œ¸lŠ¬‰ç#Á‹Õþo+‹¤�GPD|¼l�ðëYN�ZÇ&�/«Ì•l´§Hòœ$x•a&ÐS‘çF±Û‡N†PuzºÇ
Î �
;¡w��]•QV�5žlxy$avJ¤Ð:³�ð9DW'(F’#ëEDd‘`uÎ��S"Ø�tuTëÈìnG4²iÄÕÈkžŽ'úÒÂ£D?�wv0±†L
ìšNì„•¾DvÔ�±§�!‘ç³—�¶øO�Ù¨u`¦uRäƒd��‰\ŸÌž2



:­�"«³–v6èéêx�$P�¾2BžBäUÂuD¨ÛÛ)‚‘



°:xm¾M#�xr<•ˆ—"Ïg�[#ÎL$�º„ìg‘8ô.3]ý
¸Íõ±Cý£)h�qé‹†›_à�³Õ‘�•±Û„¨&Žv’·ð�bšû1A~É–ñ*²îÑMû�C�



å•{~ƒ4ÊnUÎ¹9�¿™þÖ€ŽÞa�Fzº©E«Ã�$½s›¹�“Ó@¸lû5mZ¥­;4­³îã¹�­'~£=‡¬eS©w�è„LÆ²�ÀÏC2û
�‰�šÛð3ìæ¾µÆ„ßèÒ{£XîK*ÿ�šë´ÿ�­WppY‡Û�ûœ6þ"‚ŸGÆÿ@O@‡ºÎ�bŒÇÌsÞãx�d>ë«ñ$„öšê±ƒ�¯Ý
ÚtNí&ð
<`àÇØ­¨u<¼b�gÿ˜~x§ð!ÅD^)9¯{½­w&Ì}ý`4mŸˆgœ>’,NÕ>oü.›J}Œó*!Ie"©ÖÇÂk¤Fj¤Fj¤Fj¤F®�
’”�‰[™êT&’RrRJë\�yV™H®:R¡£�‘ïŠ�ÀÜ�Ã�á�è®œ&ÈÿdŠ„îëé}@š–[•#Sœý��Ñ€�/�öš�üƒð�Þt6à
�•%>Š–?�ˆ�Ø_••‰?ÒGOè��fôIWÇ�ú¼+°>®ô7q�·� �ÿ—^�·>H6Ù™�À�âò_´]xÔÈ·„ü�W£L<¦Õ}·IEND
®B`‚·�Dd
� t � V � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð 3 � � � [ � + å ö ¢ † v Ô ¥ ¹ � � § Ù � ÿ � � � 8 E ú � n ð � � [ � + å ö ¢ † v Ô ¥ ¹ � � § Ù � ÿ ‰ P N G
�
IHDR�"�9�´Þlß�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs� � � � �7RCá�˜IDATxÚíÝÏoÛØ•ð/E­©�®©
�F�\Si€MO•¼¹hPÅtÑCn³½õTÄE�Èi'¦Àz°®IÅA� iÔÞzH«•¡ÇAÑ•Pq;ê¥ÕbÏ�LÃ»Ð��• ��aøöû}ïñ—
$§™•3e�•iR•­~ß—••ä“b�+b‚J©”¿•�2ö)³˜o|Ýb¶ÎØ‹ßÝ²_ÿì�ó¯^eÌf•±¼šÉØ7n>gžý=Ü�þ‰yÐþ�þ
� � <°•ÌLR
ïd ��©¨5üÁÚ•ýå•n5_}ð#Ð~Ô¶áÇß�Ð•³�ð/ø²¾îÕ•ù[ ßþ>�ö�Ð™]�Š•7·•R)•R)Ÿ§âŸGÅ†/ž� (o¯
˜B•Ò(Œ+j¥”R
K�KZÉÑêŒó¬äÈn¬¼=Q)_”’ë2+Î#|¶±µ"”\uJ)9ªd$Š™O9�Š‘¯FRÉ‘Þ”’³÷Î­¤cÉÙKåWŠ‰%¥äh¼åS�¿�
EÉ£„±�”CyŽŠš[9)DyÎB‹��
N%QžçUd«�ŠõÖŠQ"EÖÈ¹˜+/"�?_«ã±�3¯å$·b�¢��K�Ê4Qr÷˜¹•$»¹¯�%©QY•œw¹�Ë!*Š—W¡XrÝKqe\
>%ç]ó�ûÝÂ”·•(Táï é…(ÆÛ¯RÊÛ?e¥�–ï‰•+�B±r+N®�ø¨Fn®Gµ(�?×Ãg�
Ëõ8Í"ÅË5è�)ù¦J9[9(Q,U•æ¦°8eP)•R)•R)_¨b�¢



K¤äÎ
«”Ò+ej/�*ç¯FF‰òRL,•R)•R)•R)o?•(–J©”J©”J©”J©”/X�–(–J©”J©”yeX¢XÊ¤è%Š¥R*¥Rò+Ã¼
+F1
y¿±�¥Ly©”Å“QØÈlîXÊ4J|þÆš«¼”_)Ó1:•J™Žt¥ü•(ƒ¼JAWØâ�½�eX¢�UÊbeX¢X*¥R*%¿2,Q,•Rn¥D÷
Þ¥ªQ™ÆÈŠS†%RŠ©‘^"¥˜�•I1
QôB”a‰”A‰�£Dy)&�½D±



JT£bb)&/ÅÔèüÅR*åˆ½È¯



�ô �H'tc…Ú�ý5–�ôw°Ø�š¿¤b>­�ù�Gâ{� �/4¦BaJ9`¡Á<Æø‚Ç
èôë íÊ§õ•E
Éü”±Cz1°¸¢ÑVB±hS‹–�IÁù1�Äõ�Z•L+…Â_Üç»àÊ@£Rû,Ôi®1ß¤ùˆ1¾Þå�X¸�\•ÌÄëÇòÅ�WM®¨Ì3™Ê�
š
¥Ÿ(Z¼Þ‘
Ÿ»T(¤e©¸T*•¥ñ�þã�° Cs¡�´µœ‡)Å
å�W�R¸æ�4·yASn`†ÑÖ|nÓ<*”RB…ù²´P€�¢ �$ëm+5�…0ÐX1¤Bs7Q�®È×=]*ºXéÈBRQ˜#�Ç�¸âÌ(N¬�
YE,“ò•+À|U*zj9RÄz\à�Ð<RÜ×)�.Ûøº•Z_Ë(²PVñdi�÷9£Œ"ÅLiBQ"�˜­�\±œ
¥ny�HY"¥?ô[B¡­þ™æ�ä®h¯¤<H)º/•€+
*¦§•Ò`Î©Üˆ�^hFQ¤¢±~¬„¨\�± ¢š�Ó\IŠ.�-¥Xq,³Êz¤„‘R3ñÅþ@�²oÄŠ�–«0
ÅFE�–…��eà¡2–Ê˜h®,™nViXî%R�\� â®
Å•ŠMŠ×eî””¯&Ê8R´Hñ¸²?ð¹¢êBÁe¡�žÏþ{�¤”õ”B±8—˜B±À�n-�YP•±hRùGR”AðÍD±••�)W.ŠXBŒeÅ
t¤ro�\1N¹rEÆò~JiFJ˜Qœõð"Wî¤•€+†Û¢XÞ3•×�$Š÷Àr.‡Š†¥aLÊCS(ïÅŠ=§øï›Ç�©ô›L‘Ê…”b=Eeà
¿g>%åôq�Ëÿœàü¸Ë.



ü=R�±r€Š}‰+Ö¼‚óÓ•bezâså«¤ŒÒŠ&•�RQñZw×Ãk:*w¹ò
öp�Ü’Š�+‡¨�fbù�*§2�÷1Årm�+>)�CÀ~•âß2¹òžy¸+aT£‹¨ì51�÷ÏBñ¸òååá”bðÙ­I�uC¡¼�
åç@ù X‚‹�)cR[wï�¨üÉ¼OÊñG�‹I±LNüÛÆè#RÞO�Œe¡b£¢
Å�`P±¤bIe/¥€¬�)ÇÙXP±„ò[¦•Ó
Öh’Ž¥ !¨X  â‘Â¾®»¿H)ÁÅ�T¾<Å­OB6™
åÂÄ·,T¾t(Î#T\®à�‡=PYMw��€•çpÃÄõªê¶B�ûšA×Ü1¶��—u•N²�ö…²K
•�Í•m¥Ù¨Â¶ª;`€â“²�ßñjØò-çÐ[2ì��vCÃî�
biö�Å…hûŠê4º0òQi­�ì\;°ë&ÆtEsV{0ò4ÝéšÎ5µ»«ì»Ì€n#¡t/ô•­lÀÖÎ%uÔê‚ã_Ö”ÇkÐÞFå!®÷¯�Œ
º¤ÜÒû•ù`äÝ åB­•Zw·Á�höš
*uàJ¯á`,ÊêZ}kûŠ†J](�©<<önqeDJ'hI¥Ûì'J�•­J�·"eçÊÁ~¯×8�Ê/³Ê®Pú˜Ð¾{Ï„öŽÒw�=Ø



.cMVpù�ÆbÖ·w¯í•o,­{Wú¡ñÇSïªºßíalLß§�¹Òâ•cP(�zxÄ¥�ðp�c¹¼?úíF��•É©w[Ýßé)ŽûLïGŠ-¾
»
©�PèHã¯x¤QÙ¾„
 ¢reD±üÙ�¸p�”•zà€ªÛ-È(8}—”.ÿ£•x¤·Sß�¶Ìÿn%–5l�TÜS
6©\�`ÓÈ(JòëZö�Çê\áÜ��k�)É·‘Ù07)³Ë²ŒÊ•¶y,€5ª½V9K�ÊÖgTfcª%±4’å7•%šÔ™y6/í7T”Å«?c,
¦F!ÊÂXjK¼)ÈióÍ�=­4�ÅÆVF‹,ÁrG¾¼CyY£#••p�:ÛÑF‘ÂwŠ¥mR:bëHÁÞ�[Ý�)#§¶�-­O�TÀ£õ«¨�i…
b¨-“Â·¢ùŒòm�OÒ&W–IQmÔÚ[™¼tæ�š7¢e:åk:WìH•ÅJ•ÏùÙ'c•´�RÁ“²Ãk´–Râƒ±XáÙŽ�È(«g)íD�ÊÇ
¶T¶©Fk3±¤³Ë§hëd.jÂ•e�ËÒ�t|Ê�*.ÍWgó’RìX�1ð¾n�T§¾�ïÊ¬Î×(­4ç�•Š’VÚžˆ�ÜùóhYÆ��ÅŽbÁ
�)ž¨�)@±�¥1£tdÚ²§ôD6©}Pvc…zq¼|me�ªQ=ju\Q)�Qÿ•ùX\%­$yQKµ¶D)\Þ§9i¡x"»—d>¶x,8wd,m
�‘�)Ú�yª½Dí@™Pé®‡�nÝ¡­—6à�Í—7àŽ��<�®ÜoÅIQ([bŽ+ñá•î•ðñsâ¬là±QÆ6|LË�øÌ�ÿîâEm¹
wœ³¯GœÆK$^p]ºÅÂ�7qkÜ
æ�/À=jðxÀ�þ,¥&� ~µmÓV´,�ðäò&ˆ.Í9»ßmÆ
vUš(#�W*ÅŠ—uû



E•±D×@]®O)ÝDqÎV¢ywNizBio*�u„g([‹�ºÃ@¥Î•�Wœ…J{F‘Ç€�Ñ•(\é¼^‰òÚNÅRoÉì®Ò�0æmÙ�1áÞ°
½Ðë™+I;Ž)u§�)-Rd­�e�Ï€�Š’(¼=Dy‰b9 Þº�ÅBJ&–djÌ(­�…·º$�¾�=Û¿(\Ù–w9�e™ç•b�m7R2±¨Ë
òØ4 G£Dbk±/W£mÚzCžG¤(�;‰��W�B•�ƒ´59b�‚ââ‘Å3ÿ*ü•‡ÎmÜà[¾X^÷4Æ×seŒM€”ë>)LŽXá™ï+Ï�
�šôhPq•�Åñ±Ë€�2â²Îðuì!H¹OÁ©:Õä™­›ÀR£hŽEƒŠz<féÒ`«˜GëÅžTV`ÕÇ¾M_���£}ðá¾D‰�]íX
ô€b}+)¶M}5Vø0àë�_��3€�Ž£“”�õˆ+¨�óŠcZrè6[#¡¤c™Už{</*/½a)‹òâ˜~¢tbE[…ë4ˆz“�5«,ŠÅJ
)mRšØÎTöbÅžSF‹�•­é“ÙX‚ÅÊ�y«ÃìFÊ�–zÐ�ƒËo¬|�)•DÙÀÖÇ�z³Ê^¬P;I”=¿&�™Ý®TºÔÒQ™’Âb��f
wÕ‡•ãÊ'ieeV�ÃåNr�@&�T>�×i©tðú
+½¸F\yÂ‡êE«‹ó¢Ç5³w}x.”®È.Æ2I+'ieo±âìî`^²ŠšQ>u£��âLX¬ÈXîu£�©�~¤¹�ÖI±¥b[tŽÏ(>Õh§
öi¤´e^�6*]©L•Œ¢XÁB�³KÇèžl/�êGã�…ÿ€ÊPÔè•yÅ’Ç(ÎnJ™He’R´™XúRÁ�Š¼L3ÙÅÎw:?�&ÎÇ¡2u´¬
"z«Xù0Rž�©óˆ++R Bê&†v¬°l,7�öî"/Ó§úl,¨¼Ko•ô�e:£°”B
µ2±ðc¤%5êf�Ÿ”'°�Ÿ…B1BËŒ’Š%V0/}ñ×��KJÁöÃó�Ì)^¢8×E,R�Ú¼í&Š}3¥dZÝv”]ºrš¤�¬oñ�™¶�_
Å’Xðþß|˜þ×Œòˆ”ë¤`•žq…RªÏ×ho�ób�qåéB…Þ¦3éBiÈ.Iãí%Ž…÷Z



>@ÅñQ¹KÊ'-Jì�t£VG½ÔÐÇ�éâÝFï•aöHãë��|�è�ww�Nø5@(ü��ÄÊÇ�Wx•<#«ð{‡”ÂÏÆßqå‘PðÚØ£�m
�ÊØÑ•lsN±£ëö‹@?r÷üyå>åe•�¼Ae�ÅâüUå“Õ´‚±ì`6{üÆihg�=Q0Û§X#ºME,Ø×¹Z�K/�Ê3l»â½Ü¨Fz
¦•9ÄUMœ•"–A�‹/�æ¨G
�~ð�Q£”Âc�5z”(t+¤É÷•õ¬â
Å_ è‰�¨3ÊÕ'vr VwäF±°Xi¥�ÞKé�‰6K�\5!L••¤`l/ä]Ð¢X"ÅãŠ¼|˜önFá×§�âjŸŠEö/RÑŽ¸Âß•æ•ã

)¯‚t¿K
f}×ËÔhÛN¤ètŒTñ¶¶hb¤¼H”
¿’�|/Ê�Š8F)å*³÷BåÃL,¨ü/}˜ÀS¦wcEK+F¬€lîtŒx‹Gå¥T,zƒ­�{¬´¿‹J7®�ö�×IÑÄå‚b�=fFaBQ…â
Ì<76hü`C>/)®:±ñ�žgS•ˆ{�Ü•µ
ž
u�„9¹«³×Œ©6›ÉïÎ�%z–Ó�3åjRi¦Ç�â‰?•.Ëñ»Ëñð�>rÁÖfjÀØàyiÒÀE�šþ¨7¡Ñ¦!®-å¨«4TQ‡Z�–Cü
U¹Oû2\¸�ËÛ6=^nÁw



Ùcv•ÎFGœG­må�4© âç�hS¼©ùZw� �ï’ZôÌò�Ö|Xwð1�­du]|�í �›þ |žºÞVËš2ºØ



7M
Ï^••�^â­YÑ•œ%Ë¦�íÐõèŽËðÁå¥2�“2ùk­A
çW½L/<Ó
ùdÜäMby#¥˜XÎ—28wÇ¨˜�•O%ÿ·(UJ¥TJ¥TJ¥œ/eR¢XÎ_•Š‰¥ªÑçU£q!Ê¤R*å¦gôã‰huÎ¢a�ú, âÑ÷•�



™�ÿjþ�à+7=ˆ?&ØN¶Ð�(Ÿ}"ÅË­Ð˜Çì�ýO,þ•µîãëÿñ•�{õTaìè§�“ß¢=3åúšæJ�ÓÑç�Ëÿ�Š‰ÁxÀ®��I
END®B`‚!�Dd
� ‘ � � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � €b � ð• � � � Ü^ÆX>â7ƒ6eo � 3š+ÿy � � ïVú �nðq �Ü^ÆX>â7ƒ6eo � 3š+ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR�%�3�÷™TÀ�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�� � � �7RCá��IDATxÚíÝÏoÛX~ð/EÕT°ª¤4‡x0ªéÁ�æ¶ãÅb±@k:u1{)¶ÿ@Ñ:�Ð½�rq°‚I•�h� �Dè
}�­zï_ÐÂôh»šÃ4ê±‡bÌŒ‹q•ÌL
„»ÃáÛï÷û•ÉR’ ™×�1#†�ùÑ÷ûÞ#­ù$K Ê˜`¡¼nåéÏñá“oðáˆ�O^A áySŸ­5�­jø¿.6¡f
÷úDˆÿ}_�'/T^0‘



í¬â¼*ÅŠõ¼ŒŸeþ•…�Y¸õ?y¶�� �…
 î:¬DÏU^fš”¢Œ�Jå•rjz¡T_�V(–’•À,A A+Añ�
ä�+x2/•R\ÓØ��Å�î;‹*�uÅ…�îd_]Q¥�•b�•Å/EñH±*¤˜…”Ð¢¦[T‰ÊPŽ"»”Xl<ŒŒR”¶S†b�UÂ
)œ‘å�PÔ1••¸xíûªÓ8)ÝÂJ9±”•�”¤à�i•¡�˜Æ²Õ�T&q,�Eîe'q,ëEúéD)ÔO•S¥@?•Q
ôÓå(ÃT)ØÛÇŠý�+ÙŒ¬K¡LJWÌ‚�E�•I¬´J‰Å*¬ˆŠ)vQ%¨ˆ2¨P,ÕSÂ
Å"�ëR(“RÊe\QåÕË¥�%)Ý½R”•R”^)Já6VìïX‘ÇQ�Wd±òÊ�÷�Oxˆ¬$¥Àõî¤�e(�·øx�*^±{�¥øü¶VQ%(
tY�+Q¡F�×�UÒ«#q,X¼�ª(QD‘bI•BÓBy“”§ßz¯³
)ådôú”Ó
)ÅÛË¸�eRZ,Åë¨�eRJ�MJ‰eP¡Œªt�”“Ñ`¡Ìœ._MW)£Ë©œ-”×¨Œ�ÊBù#UŠ­�“Rb�—¢L*”Q9J95}ù2Z(
e¡,”…òm”I…”*e4¬P,URÊ)—r”ª\c^¾#`PŠ2.-–ªÔt9±T©�˜”RGå(U:�ÊS��Š¥*J9ç—ÿ¯^í¤�¥œXþØ”Á
"–…òÆ+å\¿L�ÊL¥*W‡U+—*)ÃÂJ9GcþJõè;Íh¡ÌžÊé§«”ÑäÒ)U:¦Ëi/URªvý²P¾KÅ.Cy‰¯‡y™ûé�+U»–
ªR,UQª4¾[¥~º<¥œr)G)žÑå»ò¨R,UÊh¡¼N¥J5]¥« Ë—ÑBy•Jy×/—ïêp1�ú¦(—¯Ž†
e¡,”…rA)þ)šªet¹�5î�½xËóY+Ÿfb�ÓWØ=£KÅ•Ö
�òwõOh.èã8¼^Øô‡ì'4$ù;Rqåc¹ÌÊ€”S!Ú"°�“�/óú'¬ÛbÄß<Ì¯¢æ¸ÑcÚ(²ø�S�•…[‘bÑ®V²�Î}ž[â€
Ö{6ÍMµÒ�+&÷Óûô•ÚÇB�jk“æ¸Á�Íå¦ØÇ­…OJÔ–óx£¨ÍŠ¦�]n�°â*…_ž×‡mZHç´�Ç–Q��éÂW
Î]R}VôT±2
mDO&ŠŸ*H¶•ÂëYáõRIçRÑ”ò[�~[)íDqì(ÝÐ§ß_�



ú¶TÜKÍã'�ƒ�G*¡&<Ú��<¥àÜµ¢œ’Îi'zR)¼�lV"\0HË)¼žö6c�—½iÅ›¥ÈØœDñI‰¦�ZOÊ#°=#Ul©€�+4
­JÅaE—sùd¬ü[ª¸FÄ
26�n¬üuT·ýwÅ¾I¯’*ÀŠNÊo”�•�ò�î]³Â†p‡òå¼I¨�|^Í�í”*ÿN;F`e•AT³�Vt3À˜HñpïÃTá—f••Ïb�
”¢'ŠÃÊ²pÇJ�Ê˜43¬
÷§ò%¼8#WÏ(îL¥IŠ6Ä9)‡aS)á½›S:ÂÉ*>)‘R‚ŒòCT‚ú”âÖ¥â³R·�TÆJ� âOÇòƒH�¢êþ”^�ç¬|Z·\=”Ê
PJˆÊ²ØWŠÃÊ-RþÆöo
¥`,~¬¸¬ÔóJ´”W‚–íÞ¦�öì¯�%º–*ŸÒŽáRVùt
�m�ê¦‡�–‹õ‰T,ÿvtmèg”›±²…Š‡Ê�)[âW�ZFe��Ji‘r•”¯Råú¡•_)nNiÚÎ-ñ«q¸D{_‰•Qð³
Ê½[‘IŠ£�
•�MT`”(­š•Q�‡ï‘‚åÂÊÛ9å44MT>ÊÄò¡uÜ�ŒÅrnæ•ãu¡a,v�ËÓ'¨ùŸÙ÷F¡eú­ÇÊ=Û9¤2ò•�He
•+£à­8£
+!*÷í{[á•IQ�aj7b%¸o�)>+o©X®ŒƒGS�Ý§XÞm£r/‰å�f€Ê•‘•ßªKÅ:^¶ß��q,¬˜�•Ïú‚�ï‘T¼$–{�`
, f �
*WÆþß[Çë�*?WÊç¶T"ëôI(•ÓðÇCTj©Â±DWüXù�+�©´GþçVFy{è}ž(K²ÕAF‘±¼5C±GO"s(�“”:*‡9E
Át;��`�Õß�ÿh â.Ke´]9¦vAG€/ì/nR,ÿeÃV`•�2#R�ú.wRhAhº•M�ö®¼šé@¨íc+ƒ›!



}Óòo†ÚÐÃe=0�4ß–Ê�h>}¯|�ºG
‘¶ïÕ-€ž6òè�ôû¨´Lx'Ð�~ÓôvBíÀmnÀf`h¾M#³ns�6ý%Óéô`ß»¿�«{W�Üº
•õ«#w‰•c�•íà‡�^«íî�ÚþñÇ�õmRº8çXš­Æ&¶2T:¤ÔYiµkk¤|hÂZÿÚÈ»oÂ)Qû78O�žËãH*ÀÊ½•úöFüˆ
”kãDy`ÖIq£öow‚k�Ç­¯À¶oÏST,Î�Ž…”ÚZïjNñƒëûû­ã«¡²Ÿ(•Ë_š­I¥
 
�@eà<RÊç‰òe�¼w@Š‡Š“”‹Óå/Z�Yº]ú¥­Xq€2ë_=È(ãàÓ÷�-ÄŒ@ÃÒm)EþèU“¾$Só•]Ð�hÃêºæÀ�Ôp~à
=„ú6ý„�Õ�Í»¤€áâæÛíTÁiU)@ŠA_Ì>õ#]�n»D«7¡^ÇÍAƒ�•ÉaVÉý~—1ãGºH©‘âPè«É¦ÓÊœ­�ÛL�€e$�
ç¹Êœ‰•ÚL*­Ì«½Hqæ,ç×•ËXæLo€¢éÜŠ7_bßÆrN©Å«qo¥l«V¹:,ÉÖ



ØªW=0œf•^Eç¦íRã\‹•ÕX¡g�rïF#Upî4XÑ•f­ÀÓŒi�2
Å²,÷¦9î�õ®ZîòòEe=W.¬ÔxïM¨¥J¬öhoÝ©÷åúÆ…Xž§Èe¥`¹àœÊ‡�ž¯M×�+•Tqg(ÍžÚ[)°v±½È½aJ•$#
ƒËÅ•Ÿ�¨­§•õ|,Ýç—K¬t²�ÕÒŒ8ƒ¶¬#•‘‹§¾9
(¥C[•ŠÅPŠá4ú2†eVZÐ™¡�ªtaJY’
–
¤Š–Q2G$�Ô•R£.A–•*Ý$–]Øtj3�j“Ë*ß½V�»ª�©£ÑÚ¬xRÑÜÚ…Œ¸Õ¡¹7e©ÑVKI]48�TBÔjJYJ”º¬Û:å¯
­Ê�ô�¶I8u•�ÐÝ…�®Þ†•>êú¡óç!Üðt�ðnï�m·¼CÊq
’3E|n§Rƒ�ºO=„ngž~�]ÜÛÅ.�B¸EË�«£5¡áO×‘“Ì›\í®<Ùà%�ë78Ó]Y7¬Ðó;ó�•
åÉ§,—æ©¢³²ª”íù±Ô§�žnæb™«¤Z3•‰Ntra+«4Vi=õ´©²™E4�
ÎWXQ�Ý"�ÛÏ–R¶ÜÚÜX:IF�…Kó–«¥
.o='£ŽêÕéò�ø¤kp]]T4çb,�Õ„;I)kª\R%“�Ð5ÕÒl¥®2ÊÅ¢+eëå�'Q¸3R5©êb•ÚK‹Î�©2§½Ä
w³šÒbEçc{÷¥”uµ�×‘,]G–f¬èJQGHªè´�++4¾£:kV|*Ý�í}êÑeq¨”@ÃíVR¥³£•;XjÏ\ý!•�ùí�Ö|Üzi
�Ö�mèâÞ•�È‘>;‚sÒ¬H�^û�vø˜>BwG�»­>•&ñø�=ñ“�žy&–é<VGÃ€A[ü��l¶iY—� ¡R0Å±CŠ«ŸðH^2þ
•“ÆÊ�<ÈšQ¾aåñ�*’±³Ôƒ;®>�ŽÅL��¡ž



•âÞ_ÚQ.�øWÎhDŠ†±°ò€�/V¬D‰cùï¼�Áº,�VFNk�îx¨ð˜%Þ
ü$`…óÎ(ž-�Y§•–Še•Î§JÁX>È)‡±âÎUðt?�R(£–�£¼K#z³”\éæ�Ì¨Þ“ÊÊžÆut—ZU¢˜iFbV¹Œ”ÒTJkOÏ
*0¥¸sJ7VâŒd,Úm©hJqÒŒ²å²‘SÆÔ³žºú•ú@j«š*—�Š>W��fÄJ‹”÷(–¬bÍVŒø€•Sìa9�.�Š�#6"¸“Q<ó
(§�¦T<3V§ŠÌ¨GåB
�Âg”´†³Êº?È–KNIêH)Vªˆøˆ˜©ôãÒ•o#ä�áü•R¬œÒÃŒ”²¼šQZJù�„Û©bfb¡ŒDdœ¥
µºT9äš¦#à�¾R�}–‚��\Ó­d2�@s7Íˆ”Ûžvî±Â¥ìüm¾tYeÅ‹�Že'‰åŒ�_›ði
È—‹:;¹+q,^®\XyˆG*–•§¬Xi'�ùéqät#ÒWÒrI�‡��+£���C)V6�:KÅ±Ð™ÁÅHŸ¢âfbÉË^¢¬(…bÙÆXº»*
#,]�Ózêé¨„¤L.(×�ôXéÆuÔÄKV©Œ�C**w�å{³�§KG)*?˜ŽeäÐù¥/ßH¢n%Q¬‹±té•&«�+ÙXô�™�*O]ýœ
ß�£Œ¬äí;UÓG”Ñ™·ÑÃv•*�êfQi©VG
îrD•D?q­l­É
•.*� �•1ÅÂ
žOOç*�Ÿµ(�•J9•Š�+!ÝJÐÛp:•Ë\åûÓÊrNÙ“±X\�C7[.¡|³�•sß¢r12�-«riõ±VPñŒ‰3S‘ÇxÈJ?§Œe@
\º:j»ÏQ¸ß&åÌÇK‚i�F±â¡r–*�~Ë4)—D�¤ÜI�}
�.��‹À¶;[Ñç*c‡Ê…”VªÐ…�nz•3Š2uä]Tºx�$J+�‹È(•*ú9ÇBgŒ¼¢�|P�á�À'ßD9tßÏd�*…Ïê±B}#5•
.Ç2¤óËÄãÎš�ÚõÄ}ßæ:Š{3º:
ù˜î£2HzØ‘Ó¥�êIö´±×ÚeÅ•KwÃÊö•g�Ë^ø'gtLßö�²ÊN¢œ{-yáàZ¡l$¨Dq{�Jù=eÔ‡»•Ó#€•SÇ
�Ÿ]É*4·á_öTFB•ÆW®ªtïz#ŠE¶:�•³XqU¹¤Š å�)}�‹¥”'•ÇJQ�áÑø
ŽE“¥KEø=¡ÚË�eÔ�²íÆ±<IŽi•u4¦öÒÞÃ³ÏJ(céa÷êë‡�Ë‘Râ¶»�À-§ÝWg�/{çI£(ktgÔOîÒG´Á÷¿†_ö
i`éÐÑ/Ü®N+•Ü½lCÝŽâÿ«š#ï%ë •ÂÿH­¶z? ¹
ó&�ÍÁ›Px;Ycøò¾”Þ� §a@Êã&4×hÌg�>�•ï�ytè/@{•Mº•kÂÒ=¿E÷rí¶@ï¡¢}�­¼3Ru´²ª•A—:%ý�•(
á�çšö



�v=Úå!´mì�µs­Ï?thQiwwM~ûÿw§¤œ=�Â~òÌéí¼-�TZ=j'»ÆI`�ÄWWÄg6Þ°É•üˆ§GO„8¤ßµ:•?’ô5•F
é�ß�|øâÏ/•½Xy‰©<¥*Ÿ÷>-E©RF�KñoÛ'eT¡XªRG
åu*UúK•*eT¥Xª¤”×­�?K•^J¥xéV-£…²PÞl¥œcºøÕáåTªÒ­UM)ç^­œ¶[N,U9�«t�_Þý´��Zú‘�šÓ¡Ï„
þ3@Mÿ+�Îi�•¶ƒÏ^÷¬g¸©ñ­ù±¢”ùY?¯ Ñ�úœªP•1vH��ý9�þwþŸ¿¦Ås!†6>|ó•´ôå‘�áýëëLÉÒTäw§Ó
éò)•g•ÖË‘mv®IEND®B`‚Ù�Dd
� › � Q � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ðU � � � H ¨†WáU � B.ªRnZŸò­ÿ1 � � � i ú � nð) � H¨†WáU � B.ªRnZŸò­ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR�&�9�½5Ì¥�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs� � � � �J%·¤�ºIDATxÚíÝÏoãV~ð/EUÔ
Šè`‘�­éìÉm«A�•Q¯éü@æ6Ù? è¸� 9�È:H•:XW¤ã4Îa2:õ�Ä=õ•(°Ý¡ªE´‡ÅøÐKO�zuð©g§€éCöûý¾Ç
_²ådFœ-×Ka0Ï�ù>ú¾ï{|”žfLˆŠx@¥üÁ*ÓÓ§Tþ�žá±žùÙD%|�$÷0P .Ü³$ŠÍ
ž»X¹ñ,ù<ÊüÌŠµh�UJ¥TJ¥TJ¥�¡àÕq§��@YTñK¡˜…´È,0–«§�“Ý2•ºbb)S‹
Ì‹º¨‚?¸%Rœ‚�­Å.•¢� À¢Š­±b,®„%R�úP\��ç�«,ŠW”òìH¢¸�)
L»‰â�¤,0Õ�¬,4I�¬,4I�¨œñôRŒb,®�E)æâŠ¿¸ò¸�ålÑ©.Že±©.£,€�«,6a¦Ê"S]±ÊbÓ.•²yl-8a²âÑ
T·°ò¸8e‘i·X�®ŽbÄŠ^�eÁËQª�WKYðÒ˜*æ¢Êq!Ê´�åIA±,x™.Z±*åy)‹>Ê¦œTÊ­‰2©”J©”’(G%Š¥L-ú
ƒS¾.Q,¿'eXˆR¦±{õ”£J©”JYX�–(–2µ¨R*¥R*¥R~¿Êa‰b©”ç©�^9¥Ly1JÒ¢Ã�)Ã�ÅRµ¨RžæQõt¥TJY”
â®•‡%iÑÕTK¤”)/eR¯œR¦¼”)–J9ÿ(æ�_™b)S‹Šy×\)•R)•R)•R)W])Óz]¥TJ¥TÊùÇÕ›¥®^‹*¥R*¥R*¥
R*¥R*¥R*¥R*¥´Jø�‡…VÄ7køVþÇØoå“•yû�+§ô‹6Oˆ



©Ä¿pûI�M¨<£�C“~»…I¿¤nJ_˜by��&ýR©
n³ÂOàÞ�*'T%à—aÅçÒŒÆ\Û’e„åŒ2Ž|>J�Gã_øç8ŠöéyOê£(4"•”¸Ä•.��ê¤�•¢À Z*•¼••Üøå,<•Ÿ�õ
È33%�dñ¶T|:
�. �•JTö¨Ä
ûô”“*š(}Vöp›�>Ú‘ÊžT�K(.)¾Ù²vZâ“¸“”#¡xt�*\ú±¢HE�J ÑFZzz¼ÍŠ-j‡
•@U°�Š>£�™’2ñx©+V¢hR�y xÞ�µ±Tg�ux•â±b›¡Täó–¯f�>Î1rŠF{SÅ•
–ŽAÚ-¡8‡B¡Ú�gÓNŸ•‡`¹¬`-MìÅ2VìsJ\J�·•RÅd�ŸõT¡�MRöŒ€”°Îµ‡¤\Ç2äJ�+).+5V4¡¸·ÂšÉJ�¦
ÿRd�Qõh'+™�™þyÅ¹EJ“”†éaí£°aÅŠ{#ÚÓ�Ô”
�� �¬MŠåL¤ò^ª$±¸w#eHÊK±¢†3J¨�>+ŠN1½�H�K•9Ú£Ú�
+×…b:‰�Ôq#r&�ÅoY¬¸7Ii›þZ´w�ÈXü†å¾DÙý5U¤ì¡r‹”W�ÅžDªîw-g*�å(ø‘y¶�]Ã˜bÅt¹ER1HykV
UÝK•k“`Ã<ëSÉÊòÐoãó™X



oFñZyå˜•A¬˜ç•·�Tš‰òËqx�·Y�zÝ(£XBÁ–8w£W†þmÓ¹9Ì(n'²Ç2�VZRùÂ²ç)G¨Œ�å©¼å¿mÚ©òÙ8¼ž*
kYå�TB#­Kª¼“*÷¬{¤¸_XŸLƒ÷Íi¬øá‹�¬ýK©Œâ¼|òFÐ�-�Ê¯be’(•cNû‰¢S,_}�+ÃDyÍ8îDŸ•E‹°|ÝÀ
Ú÷ÆA¬



D,¾e>ñÃk�ï¶ùÕ]jîmóß{¤üJÆ‚J“”•oJ¥kµ&¨�•a}>õß7Çk‘ÎJ?\–Ê+B¡�}ÆÊ�©E�å=R^œ�•&•ÛÔ"ƒ•
�RÞM”•3Êk†ÃÊ;‰rÌÊ�•�§þ»Ø¢P—-úÁÄû©È‹÷��nÑÛB�u¬X¹—*¯�¨



§þOÍéY�+ÆÄ{ßüôCŠå¡Œ��›Z4ÊÅò�¶•òÂÊçÇþ•Ìñ6g÷ÁcVn›¶�âu0nÑ¯Á´•



�"Ø÷Á%²5ÿ‡¸m5'¾ª;=
F4Vo†0¡K^/„�¯A•T.E,¨€/�Õ‡�Röx{�&®¢;0 Å°{�Œ½†îõvaì6LXŒ
•=•{Ú€M®5€=�Ú°:PFn]·¡Û�»�
l\�amèí.•=•�eä<4ê[;æØ½oÄJ�6wjXk��·Ñ†Ör5Íît›ÇîÝî•r[·û»Ë#×Ò•Óß}‰•mR�µDÙÚy�••¦ãÖI
•‘s‹”å±{—•cT>î%Ê2)T&9�r
¶(QÞÓ�VÆŠ6íï¾�Ç2q2JýMïMÎƒŒ¥3rÞÑ”%Tœ[�K“•~ð
Å2ÝÝ½ž¶è¾TœOÚõMR–(–·W„�KÝÎØ�Ê�•Zßç�M}RþË€­þ_Lœ¶QÛÖù



hÓ] �8» �P �`…
`å]lÑPÖ§; ²
 9Ÿ‚ì#q3°:ß§Ì….ßØ@TÇ£åÃQù6bUìÓíÅÚ¾•‚Í�P‹²7�ûçä'-•Ç1•+á±5è“ÖÈì;§È‡-«Å�yk3…•m’‚¡
÷ø8©ØßÿFj¢�KT6âW{z�ì¤\D¹øQ6Åy>JëûÕm­g•\‹”}¨£²�
• � � ä
4ºr_�V·AÃS­Ç•�<Ô·p�ÊXjò¨&ÕB¥y^Ù�•j£¢Úu<Ý¶�Už0t¢p,�e‹†¬T@Äd‹ØPA-VÜDQ¡ÙÉå%§¤Z]ÆB
å¶‚å@(Í¾P ¯´d¤³1uå¶(�‘�Td‹D,ÙìnJ�²1u(?ªÌ&¶L*­~6/�ËRâ¨²§Ó¼P¹Jå
åeßi¬¤-dµ£]¤4g”�ŽE*šÓÞ˜§ÄÙåÚy�äì'ûèœ�Ï (šÓ��¥u±�Y%îy³"»¬ìó$­+˜]»y^QâìÖRe=íiÌ®¸
Tà¸iÉžîÌUV3ã¥µ.³ŒŠ��N=Vú°êªs�›ÆG<êhlÖÓó�<ÌK=�‹z®EM�u�¶˜ãùrô•«P,«[˜�ì›UW�:­]*�l
Ý�±4ûRiö�iðØ�Ê1|õ>üÌS­Ùí]øÀSŽìönR6õ�K|§„¯¢8Ê}hí•2Êœ�›ò2´).j7y„÷Añ¨\Â×¦ý» •&®•ø
Ú}mÎŒ¹™\ûjtõÂZ<}�e•�H”%mî¼[Ï*˜e~¼Ê1±ÒàçYéÍ•%žº�2–
”¥X›§8R�í¦ë3o¿Ê=¿N¥P.o‘“”mŠEu�e_(
õ°Tz—*KY…Ç�öÙ¾�+ÜÓç•ÌY�?g‹¼¨Ü‚n¦E
•€7œÚÜXrJ›'~V:ç�¸\Ùäw95àé²'#gEË+êeŠìáYE‘±(rLÏ�/5žG�9Údv�>;»¬Ø•*súˆjã¹+FÓªTvd­õ
¹L•]˜ºü*é5àÄæ™k��Z›Ò¡¹•¯¥�ÐA…¶±VD«J¸ÿÔ��



Z‚Ãý°-•Ö¶râà



`áü!�Å´Èî�ð„—Üh
Ž�ÍÄb¢\T´­P�Ëƒ>)ã�š•'BÁù„V¬<^îªE-�âÑ~fIR–Ž�?­°2dÅn¯Ã‡®z$bÑÅ¢ÙEŠ™Qh‘ñ/ƒ[¤Ü§n˜Ø•
uš!' ‡\;§xó�èú‰’Är@ŠE{•<«„ç[D¯&”�Ç2–Ê§‰²žS¿[i²Ò�
ÎÒ¼—�S*Æ �
-+c�»ÜG£¶PpdßeÅ�‹¬k‰¢ %é#5§t<Î
)Ê˜®Rw�u(bÉ)êÅJ�+ÚŒ‚£Ï^È„�Z�ÍÆra^~![4–-Âë.ö4)"–þ÷R6à‹¼²•íd”5¡Ày%Ó"m�~àe³K± bg�
O,²s•KÅ1³Ù}y�º^&�H²»®¤±è±r�+®)¾~•}´2OÙ`EIZÄÊƒ¼’ä%VD‹&¤L³ÊG>·H�_#<°ïD3ŠŒåç—)6)q
,ô5‚!jçbq±•Ö3ãe’Ž:‘ÝXQRe&/á¹¼(czG>u³Š§œ�åOXù+�‹%�C*•|v{BÑ7p^Å¾ù
QD,wf”•Á�…[„Ê�ïO­Ø­¸Ê‰g]®¸¨,{�Ù�õdvM8uM�HÉÄâÜÉœ•ÞË¨È�õógc?î#�mRIcÉ•Óžš*I‹:©r˜S
øä
´¯i¼XùXìXYÎÅÒEÅVïKÅ�ê#Ç�d”4/”§®ÌîZ®§Q�g•$�_;¢Z9…bÙ‰ór•WD,x6ÒYø�)w�ÅÉ*tŽc­a/l`,
C©l“²#cÙ%e?Ã ÏåXÔ¯9�qEqùšˆçx7TOh–Z�±´X±“�íÒWc»xAÐdÇ(Ñ¬B³Vw •z++3Jk;Î
)AíC‡¾~ãXŽ�#suçk§TÚ†ÌË¨A§P:^t:•ô_Ð$L1P­M²ã…¾póõGÎŠ¥>ñ•/å¨£™A*Ç�‹Î±àxñæ)"¦•IùÉ*
rÞÅ�…¢­“rr©b©§>^I¤ÒHbI�WÇ‹v¬øÚI¶§IùÏD
³-’g@^Q.V"åw?�JDÊÚ¥Š•(úŒ�¾w™2žQDv±§³gÆâÅŠ—(ò



pZ½X¡óh#£¼pDçMš�å·Û¤ì
¥Ÿ•ëHá�µ3Š#cq^7ílv9�:§õ\,��•“¸E<Eû:Ž]3•NÇ
ŸG¹«ýŒ�ñ¨c�ÏFÓ¤Ê)½�¦ž¦wkñÌÀ)é
ÅÖéýK;§D¬X©"Þ-ÇÙM�Ìn^¡“I‘
½m•`¯X™ù…¾þ–ÊGBiä�H�ª½AÊ
<3



èìCE¶Ì1¥r�+bÞe�ßïššŒENôþ
•äx‘Š|/…óÇâJ�€æ:ZKF…¯G8×áG¬ýMü8ó•‹­@^Æ¼„@‹•ÎŸÿ�w©ñ�"úHvpéšj=ýqéš½)•T~3s˜2ùÎ•Ùx
m¨éÐb�?ãÊ•–ñC“Jk•¶ViO]�Yç�ª¯ ¹E{>�õÇ´ÿUúd¬ùpÃVîÑÛþ7 Ö•¥ñ
••uh÷ð“�P�PëÒâe�¦€o~×·±ªr­4
?Šá§.åSÐBø{Gý’®�S�Ggÿø„³«| X§ÛS"[ùŠVbÇN»¯•àåÖ±ž`°×é-•ým€Ýuý�»ë
òqò�ìFÑ•Gáïþá1µhB¿øüìôóŸÓ�áO•ùŸ�=Êü~ýÿ1å�•æüã#Šeñßž^Œ2©”J©”’(ÕÌP)Oó(Óx©F]ù•búh
Z)s•Åï•÷Ô±�Ös•åÿ¡E•DÊÕë£2µ¨ÊËólÑUT<€úº³üÇï>ŠB¸s�÷œE�¢o¢Èßàÿ%ô¯|thü��ßŠºÿq#zt�E
´
RÈ¿i+F¡õ:—o§�ü#ÝSøŸ`KÁÖÔhÏIc
Àü—M±*´Ê¯ù·´¡ÿÝ��æ×?�XU¸u°pnË­|S¢X*¥XåÿÐUVX>9“IEND®B`‚;�Dd
� f � x � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A �ÿ � � � ð � �€b �ð· � � � ýö™„¹ç§BÑ.[µî…]pÿ“ � �éyú �nð‹ �ýö™„¹ç§BÑ.[µî…]pÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� �=�+ºþô�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs� � � � � �è&� � �IDATxÚíÝOoãÈ•ðGQ15XÅ”1‡õ‚¨Î`»•+#�¢ �4¢�}˜ë~�7ö•«�9Ä‹õšôØ;º�qŽsh¬
?Ä\�ÈÃŽ€8§ñ~ƒfÇ�ïa�Óp³Ñ�VÞ{Uü'ÉÝ“&ƒå
"Ð.‘"•zõªŠ¤Kj�D�
¬•�²Bþ¯•[�1�–ï»nú¸±ká>•Z{ CøY{ôO.Ì.�"(½T€ˆ�‘}'©ÜÛëõá7 ¥«7·ß|ÿ/›¦ZýA¼ÂmÂžË
!Ž(¹¬•:#oj�É’!•$¶2Ä®"'õAJç¤ªHâÊ�×*_•
;Å•x$xQ+Q)Ù:t%-Q­Y�º� �e‘� �½,B×ý�™•9ñùº\2�•�§
Ä.‰ð½•U��Ê#ŽDÌ*"©�‚ão½ŠH¬²ˆƒ‘Øn‰a\�b×�‰k�É
¹ �)sáI �«
¤Ô%0‡˜5@êsz¬ÍÅË©æZ\É]•[��UT§ä�ýMÖc?�©®ÛGuBz¥/è�Ÿ+@Ü
ªã”AÞTŠTÑ:¥�§,ò&AÊæ¤4rSqu>ü2ZmNêÓ:•D²Bþ>ÈA�§‚n�‘”ºŒÞT•¼Q¿�–•$.y•R
ò&›pøp$È�§\uä•ß��ª:%‘›ôf¸Ä<ÛM:ÏVbÆï&•ñ+1÷ø&•À4ËF"Ju“�ñÊ4ŽJ,&¥DJ�DÜ•0R¤Ô²BVÈ
Y!+d…¬•�RC¤üç
*ùÔÇò}t¤’ÄVò©•òÕ
*jâšT§�¤’êÔgìÔ�¹©�âT•“%ì'qiÄ)‹,_?©æ® Õ©$’úÜ�Ôk:µ‰¤He�°‘ÔgìÔ§ÇV–“Ò‘,!b—EV­Sg¤^÷
'• v-ªS¯œ,QuêÓ:+d…¬•�"–îÌVŸëN}•ú´Î
Yz¤ªn­.QuêÓ:+dé‘%»î,YuªBjrz¬Ïd]Uß&QI$+d©î»>–�‰J#•|ˆ¥Výd…ü••šôØZERŸêÔ''KV•%Cê“Ø
úD²BêŒ¬Î'Ë•Tõ�èejâJnËWÈ
ù1KUŸ•ë�I%ßPZ«Ä–GjU•ò'êúŒ• ªÎV
Rº:õ™-¯ªŸ”G–oFc!.Þ¿§“_ùN•v†8â\ÄŽˆ„¸�˜æ;!®„8£MW´OLë¸ýVˆSÚˆ¥I;ŸÒÆ7ø$5ñÈ��••
�1¥òµÀRXôpJ»æ¶›T^R‰�'"¶0©âœ"AäHD�m•)B
•àA1îÇ�—‡ô<"FŠáÎ�mDäˆ•}[è¼N;KäP!Gt\¨¶{"æ•—ª”�9�Ù³„F;�éÎôÊ&=<$$( ª



�1…¯•!#fº³Ë�îGÛåþš:X—%?I+ŒhyÄ·�ˆÀ$DË�•J ­®ˆô\�kyd@;ãÁ¾•"
B…àþévG!Nñl…˜1îd�/ÝY!&–³ˆŸ”„ÐAv



„ìÎ À�í­3’á‘– o}+šG|B$�Nœ!¡F/
t0¤�?YDú9ÄÁ�lÂ0�Sbžzì•�.=3âWt-‰ì��­ìš�â¤ˆÆ¥“"Fñç�Ú.wŽ��eˆ÷…:Ø�;Ü�Þ)!:"�!±Dp]"q
ŠœR©Q„-DâÆ"äp!¢+ä•pO£–�lPÙ–HÐ���–¼�‘O…fEÍgX�È#"¸Ýñ�"›y¤•Câmƒ�fÄötü•��2
sÈT"î9">mÄ'ý•E$TH˜CžD� #@�î•˜ –DtËï$H¬™a;•@±sˆv���1òŸ
� Ú ¸ � ›„4¬ÿÍ![�q§ÑšåoŠ VÇz=�pŽ�ÿ€È©D�›�š"�‰ÇH;Al÷2zÈÈT<´^� �ò4ÖñÉ]�‰íi�™í*„#
��ä�Œ`r)e‘ü�‘€•HFò˜"Ë"ù³B¼A,‘')òÐz©•ém¼•È¿I¤e­+äøIØ°Â�9I‘ãË�#x‘CðID>>
’œà+=•!CžÛ•ÞŠ3$(
¶õòEÜ"äè†‘-Šä‹à„#1ƒ�9±¿|�k„üaK"_12��#C‰|ù4þøT!�z¥§‘ö�„��Û{�é“ «"ù�‘ø�!­1ò,Bä„�
=8¶ŽŸR$Œü¬�É³hc�<'ä!UgñÛŸ©êXÇ•£•�„Î•)E�
ó2¶óÈÆ©•BÈ¶�´�1¨Z
q9’çüb“
²Û—9dú"þ)'öiô±)�0�°\••,�l­�9E�«cg‘„�‘Õ‘9Q�˜�‰«…`açs1Ñ“àkÇe¤k¹ªuÌ»ø¡åcí<Çýu¤cNT
b%‚�"¸Bë�h{Ë¡Òô[–K­æm
¸Œ×,¯CM
à+!ò !•}0•�Ÿ¾—ÚÇ²Ý�ŒHóÚc€�



¯eÁÓL·åÀËxÍt7‡0õ›–�„ÚÄK•–I;ë~{�¶ý�"]ØÞƒCïd



}Üîu{ð:h˜‡›cð�Ùüdê•�¢O¼�FÀ?1›Z¨i–ˆè";{Ú¡÷|Ôì�šî=ïµ_�ºq´9þ©­ýÊ<�2b�aiší�Œp$øÊÝæ
Î.®��<xd¤ˆŸGbFÖ���b‰�=Ð©:»CªÎhm�n�ùÏ­¦­~j>ï�AühòrÔm½Ä••pocâÿ¶EÈ6­Œ‰ô•M~eÿ¸
ý½�ÑŽü�«í�ˆ|;–È°û‘D(±'›�¡oÏ#„#Á�zM`�`W"MB´ç„ØÇÚ�Ì×þ�ÀpO;òÚ­ìoWmÓÁØJô�vôý•„à£�à
öözÓïÓfÜ?r¡…Íï7€vr¡ ù?€¥¹ô��’e�wÌýq)2 •ÿvuþÚ?��ÉV˜û+Z9d~i«²• °�i-�›3È¦B:
‘÷,ü��#Û¹Í­€Ì�ü·!÷,U Zm•¹ê´:”øÆ•9ôË…Èö"¤�;žŠÚ£þ²�:—}ÀžËýf•‘¾:ˆN‘Žê
Œ¬Q×Ð¼�•9<1Òú@!¾B •



@®#æÊƒ·S�



Bžø4Ävæ�(
n�‘e‡�Žä‰G�ß‡¸ª:ª�El•"*'Úâê$�ge‚@†$‰ÝÑ�G2‹ÐùFVƒ�••ÎnZ•#CóÕ•ì•aI"9÷(±�8rß…À



’T‡O|Œ`$» «óÊß„è*�ã•�È•‹�Ÿze�¥jt�dG;’Hc1Â¯ÜO‘´›{²:��h“´�/n•5…ðØ8b„�›Cv4ƒ•Ç^c}Ù
�À6'0Aúª:ƒ4’‰+�ŽÄË�Õ;´óf@�ylh®ÞƒÁ¦®ÌÅ”s�Â©‹×¶¾¯]SØI$••4Ž&´veIc�ô�|�À¹»6†O°ô�]º
@�„ü" ÖéÈWº÷Ì¶“–þ}Ÿì­3‚ëÕþëïGú
á¥Ëýƒ‘ít`5ïAš3XW>nä"á+ wãöýH?E°î#µÒSç�F€Î
Úû#i.BŽTN�yüÎHxáQª1B‘QëdHCEò£•�#Ôo0'x>9ÊròN¤p­"«³M�·"#9zç�ÛJšt�1ÒH P�y
X�I_•bî�-õŠ�•"bÜ_•¬i�ÙmU7C’Îö�‡|WõÔ\N’êô©³•�#›»r�wº¤Ùœ4�_!>E0¦H�Ä„Ö_Áä­…ö�t÷àÊ
Ãƒ;»Ú�Í+9�•/ºto‹��Ðè5=Ã•ÏB�^û·ëÂµ#:?ô��P¢�DÎ`Ñô–vá��4WvMS~<·fÐ¼£¡&)á9±œ�L�¬"�t
Õ\�ÏL�jfóŸ©4hþ0ChÞÑáéÍ1ä•KÏ�Á(€[Ÿhnl•9ÄÿÇq§ˆta¸+g÷ä”Ÿœ¥™Î·yÄÊ!ž!#ñ�â�½<ò*‰Ä³ã"
’F�1B‘t|M!kˆìÀ•BN�Ñ�ä¦ˆhydƒ«#‘'.æd“�™XDä�2†}�‚ÏãY¼“C¦ÞÚˆ[‰æP�9s)’à}�¾òýˆ•H¬�1ƒ
Œ yEÕ¹v×FùêL]B�ìö�1ïGâ4'W
éx)ÒUˆÌI†Èêxó‰Õ�™©"!ö�‰œå‘ÛP5m1'p•9¡±³åç"�Î!�#oÃŸ¨ƒ
‘à5vAb‡X�ž¬–ˆ– 74¦f#9ˆtD¨ÇFiN�„G­D An
HœC•¨Ÿl¥ÈºB¸:ÆLuî‹ä‘¬N>’¬‰õ3H‘H�‹•ýPOs’6ñz¡Ÿü�¬ãØøoDøÝ‚�„ZmŸsÂ­“
GîúX!!=X?`Äµ8’‹�¢ó(Çn•w@�d
IbÍqãm`XÐ> ê|ç:”Hí:C�\×/¼ƒØ8O:›B& ��˜cý–"é��w¾e+$ß:tª¸•‰-
Ú9¤­³¯1Ò=0®èÄºq¨:ûQ�I”
œØ¡OH��Ù—gç(Nzj9ÃVc¤•ÈV‚x)�gˆGH43v¢�I�`Š¸í¤:1Üå‘o#ìlf�ñõS@d:“�D†0¼¡�¨•Þ¾qEÈH½I
f;ùH�áÖÙ'¤Ÿ$–�_"B!|� �EÙÛsjìÜ� �QNÖ
È�$rE£�/Èã¿?…‘tS„ßÛó$ræ)äA>’



�pG—CgŸß{sG3ˆ�ë·!^öCDÚÔ:sÈ%Ÿ�é4—Dòâ�[#aä•B& Bo·Ýæ�¬»>ƒhw� %v}˜•d’Ï
^˜{0Žd7ýv�ÁœÜ�f‚�ªsÄH #¹¤
õh_£«9¼ˆÔåT¶Ž¼¥0O±'�×ªuÜ•„�ÉªS@(�•�u{F†�$¢[„�î­¾Dî‚|uè$…�­H$N•Bb/é,ÝUÈ#éùÄã7W
áHö�²Nó™ˆ



2„ºmO!#zo×¼J#�Éêls$í



Ù, ‘D,zO�‘aØH«C
�0ÂïáÒX)ô“î€rråw#y�L•0l\¥H�‰qJoa_»mÕ:z‚¨Äö2Ä“ÈeÀ�%ÒUÈç¡q�ÜÄÑ<‚Õ¹Ê#ßE�‰qá•�y†£H
|¼¸}Ž'ZÈ�À=Õ:„Ø
±�‚wÆ4ô“Hüý8yKÚ¸�Ù:}Wç&æ{óÁ"Ä±‰ñì>fä�#ô�7‰ÐÛãHhâI"C�Pë8�$æ20/|®–Üc•X"cFÔô�Íµô
¹ò�öµ+��†�\Ð;ê[!]ñ�‚‘|ÎÕù›^oÂˆ«�ï^ZC.:rBç•üùÉëw#nîq'}4œÙK
ø½



mî•w-û‹�•'»¾â_·“çš}hí¨Ç|áS9 ­í÷©šæÁƒ�„`�ãow;úWÐÞ…Á6þæŽchJc`#Ðxbh‹²•�Û{ä
o}�~åé8jwôkh•�Ùz%„�ï~3ÁÔ7�ø
ãÅwÑGWî_ö`+Àµ¾§ý»O­ß8£[ÎŸckß�aÞù¿9ý%}"çw½ý÷•NéÙû?8T¯•ç­•â²d­P_}h¿ÎH%Ÿ�]²OêÖç�¥
õù�èú|»ïê|²�©Ïÿ®Z²HêS•�²ôH}:ÛjìÔ9'K†Dµ‰dY•·
)Î†46ýäáZó£ÆÃ_þÇ×‹fb

ÏŸ”]*@,ú¿-ùÅùá“?¦•Ýù•r"G•é•Ný Þbyö'ë÷
2Sæ/ý®•ÿ�È_�ü



BÔó�i¯IEND®B`‚T�Dd
� à � ö � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � �
#
ð



� A ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð Ð � � � 8 ÿ h  {âØ]Ì � r x � U � ä ÿ ¬ � � $ ‹ ú � n ð ¤ � 8 ÿ h  {âØ]Ì � r x � U � ä ÿ ‰ PNG
�
I H D R � � � / � ¢�a�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs�� � � �gŸÒR�5IDATxÚíÝÏk�É½ðoOO¦'0Q•ØÃvxZµŒ
¾„·29ì˜ÌSk1ä�Øÿ ‘0do‰��žÌjÕ-ÛX{ðîäÁ;ì�=”C —„\�¸µ^"�
ºä¸D-¼ £[�²íl»+ßï·ª•Ìhd+îÞlg2spifº>ó­oUWu—d
Dù�L•Š•Ï/n|ÚùæáC,c�yh"ý�^þ!JÔ�•ãâ�ýó_üúw'?žûZÚÈS�¯…¯q@øø‹÷Öï÷øõÇÿ@NC�NÙ~AÃ®À(�
GTM[j�ÇiMŒŠÆG]



»qLR¿Ôeœ*#,o$87—5"(3ÒNyœúfYÃÃUãåy¾ðbUÎHh•rË�¼’;åŒˆ



û¥ÎiX•a–kK@†ñ¥�§U�>_ÞLŠ¡ûå



�#(kxµ1Ìú�/?‘M•‰6l2Â�ÆÓ
Œ¨:Ã(“•§��iNË�a�qT‘•4¿l>|(u1U�#ªI�ùõG]Œ—_£Âìº°¤�UÐ–*Œ¸�#©À�U�>¬–6B½ô|Š•’×AÕ�Ø�
�e¯é¦F••’÷@Õ�>­Ù¥îM�¹F}¹F˜­•UÜg›��v9#¨‰�V°§�–ÛÛÊ×Û’Fœ~­¨„‘”ÛëËÖÛ�{ŽÙ¾¥YÖ�Êt­2¢
2)M¿ß�”hJ¶f—yL•©15.þ¨èû„�Ó–ºôËÔ¨Þ˜Ž•©15.þ¨ËÚP�£.ýòO0Nj�ÇÔø’Œéù25¦Æ¿§1=÷§ÆÔø÷4&
éZ».m‰D™�þÚå£t[¢š´¥.ç\�F�9•�_ˆaÖ$Ž©15¾PãéÔ�zÔåú£¢k˜©QxLRN§cljü+�UÌÉuiËôš¿¶Æ �Ã
œ�CÆ ´áÖ¦_ªhKù8ª0êÓ–òqÔ§-å•É:oËÇQ—œÖ%Žú�ƒªçËk‹]•±Wu>^Ê¨b>•¤±>IsÐd�ƒš�“”•zÄQŸkº
*â0kbØ�äc¯‚8�5ÉG]



»�qLÖ:7¨…QÍµÔÔ˜P#®‰1Im)e<¨ ­u1ÄÔø¢ŒºœsScjÔÛxÌÿÒù2�§ôeâˆgB�Ñ?Ïø½=ñ4ý$!�"�â
½˜�ñˆJ¬t@�{QfØ"±å±�×9 —B>\½»ôÄ¤ò˜J¬t‡+‘±CÇšô”ËÈ¥ò€¾”�–®0DäÈºXîS�(#¤ëBƒž¢¯Œ•|›�
Û§25°®1lP¥Me$†ˆñe�ËÐÁrØà×¹®,·©Äƒtª�nºdø|Ì••oóaÛEÛ§º¡-<*}Whü&ÆñÁˆ�°¡‘•‡yl9‰®êêÃ
�Uê£¡“¡ÓSß•u2ü�ÃÏŒ8-ùƒ¥ÑSF,G�½Í�pé¨ºnœ[ž“ð›Êðø�u¬Ÿ�ôzfh"°�(�Š†•Æ}•



•



ÏÁŠ¾­Þ5Lip�)#¼˜•¯o;��ª›�±4úÊ c



Y²AoË•r±Ü¶£Y�



ÈÐÎ�žå’�Ê�KÏ�žMo/âëI33üA"•�¾�iÒ�t6¬³�Øq›Œ†2î¤�­·ƒV8+�
�Ñ�lP]$‡Œ€Œ¸éb©ÛXÇ?DƒÊƒ¤å†¯�M�´=' Í�H#TFÔ¦º;î¸Áu2¾.<¬ë`ésÉF‡Òv�¼—�×ÈºÑÔÙXKôÜ°Ð
ˆ±n�,ƒY4¢Žë£ñ¡€�•êv…•†‰%NŽ¹�]ÀÀ8>ì&ã•KÒðoJcû
6�œpRC7£ïºþu�G7•#i°±#•Èè‘q97®�••5¡½'ã ºÞµD7©ÏØ˜Ë•ë‰>H•S6¾AÆ+ÒHÎ�A�Çn!ŽQ#J•ï¹­I
ã§ÃF"•ûô�lxh˜Ç–øêAü6�•<‰þ�•�•­‚Ñ0O•qœ�»®·–,æF�•èGöq,þt�ýÀñ{h„Ÿ¸·3ƒêŠ»¹±(•xÑï•3
~è<Dc�ÆhÄ³�£y-^4•—ÐÀÏ�ScÎ½}•^ÿ� �‡Ê˜�p�lü� � �¶W�]6Ìã]÷.�»î½ãørjØÇ�ÇaË8vŸgØÒ¸LFó�
�Ü�×Aã�l\¥|üÑ½}#5.�•¯æq°Ñz�¿‘�i>®R�Ÿ¸÷R#ŠÃJã8Vq<‰�2¾¦



ÎÇ•aãÿº‰fœZâ.çÎJÚ�É·öÈ¸�¿Áù@cçøwbp�Kã�-Œã?�á_Ø¸•ç>°áÂZ¬a<[í;8^�î—o™dÜˆ_¹ƒ‹Ùû�£
×íãD�<Œ.Ûû=�˜3Žw%Öî²�F�.h1ýžÜMÀ¹È



Ú®�›‹fØÁ×#]�pÂ{�év0'ü‡QÃö1÷F0o+Ã�®›�×0?>>‡ÝôÁ�`c
®…x.XŽ¿­ê†gÅ �‰ÝXŠÀCÃêiº�[x,�~»�ûhx0�
ë‹;^g™¬;þÜ2ì‡o›~ßñŽCÃÐ{›³Û•°[ëÑ,�m2Útì%}ßê·ýxÑðææa•ŒûË°�]ÞÙGã8|ÛØ•í÷¨�5ºhì·—›
™¡�Û»óÍÕõËFfXËmŒÃØŽíûã



�2zí�4`Žs»³Üd£¿Ü~”�?:ÇØRméÁ
¶E�×MÛ°º‘�—Éxÿ4|
•6 �g



•ˆ4C“ù6¢Å•ýß,·­Jcpì½ÕÒ764�Z�ƒ~·\­ÀÜ’�:p¿è í�¬®êÆ~o¹½�Ø_�ûý€Þîmý�7è‚Æ�?ºÒ• A�¬�
þÂQ›•ÿ-ý^?/ ?ÐduÓŠ€CÉ+�©ç_Î•ùSI�c«t�~dVQ



�•¼è�^Ö�¹¡>Ê"£1Î8ç‘þq)Yg�ZlÀ?dŒ„™•ð�Æ9• 7º�«¹pžÑh�,Q×7™¢ÒÂçØŸÐ]‡mšš°ÄS¥�
<æçü‚Áu;Ðå²�Ý®*—¨Î



t7`Û§3$’� á�



¯`P•T�¸î•¡±•¥×œ;cÀ�£™�
ÊX—Ælôœ¶p’:¹ÅFjuè4ÆÒ¤©¡`ôaåŒÑ,–i]H­ãY�2zÃù�GÁ€3Æ<,…”‡Ô°²8¼b[†Œ¦šŠØÐýæ°±€q¬ŒÉG—
sÚVmaCÆƒu)Ž+¡ì•Ñ¶�óÑÍŸë^�GS��Çì
•ŽjC[• ú£-•Ö<hX�Ž•Ue¬\Ä�
FC�^›óÑ�\�Þ<×è¨¶`�Òó™,ŽK*§�‡�Ö�Cƒ�ætUƒó÷}þ•Ñ\¦çœ•5eì�



�Ó`ôéK�Z�,­j‡^g®�šî5©?´;^Ë¥~¹ãuúà�ÛbÁšrrƒæm­3†«¡vè·–¡�j;tîë!�ž‰K«O'æ:\÷Gç ¶´äÜ
oÈ¾£_I,—?jƒF�-­~zr••
�ùdÖ¦�‡uøùŸëlX… bÈÐÎ� �Ç¡ŽaC
èyïEq�–]6LÈ



‹n#M*/6ÔX&c´-=XP�Œ3V2£‘�m9^pŒãø�È¶hçÇ±:ÎÀ6���KXª×gäd;:Öåùš�í%9‰R•UÙ–‚Ñ:cäVa}OŠ
C�¡fÐsí…FW]£PÎ´Ô0èœï†…¾ÅÉ^÷ÆŒSnSÑPmá>Ecd|èãâ�³ë-Îi¡-<Öei©××‡Û²BuÚtŽ
O�FnP]Í¤ó�Ï�“âÐhã¦h�Ë”ï�jï»´75¿�k>æ¡•×›�^Ob]=Ä×Í„÷“||.B“6¡p"Pç>�·x�fKcÇðß¡~ÄûF
´Afo�ïëÑž%oþ
•Þ0�p�ÃópŽ£6€)7ÆÈ Í¤|#Qðæß•�‘‘�âS4zdÌÑ�s�æ²ŒÃ•�dl„#†Œ�ŸÓ�b�'­§F_�ý�#c¤qŒ�<oz3�
ï•ù˜‡ÏŠql•1(­"Òp.¼•¶%Ð�d¼Cq ñˆ



‘�î˜8(­!�`¿Ü³àM2°o�€ÆUeœd†=b˜js”6R•Ñ+�}i`¿œÐ^`ºq»Y0b•Ÿ°`X£†A›ŽZÑ8�‡«âx6ÆhõF



Õ–Í­ÔÐd�ÊxúÜ¶h”Ó,ŽÍdŒ•9½Š�Þ«ßÎâÐÏÍ‡¿5b¤ýB‹ �w{E�×D>?2ÃÈ³�‡Ð©-�…Ú
¶åîH�½•ó!W�ÞYƒòñ€ŒƒB�WBedq�¹±9>O�÷Æ�NÖ·ÒpÏo‹Ê)Î­<_�xÌsN�ø¬8Æ\œ{ø��ôRzÞš�¼•�N>r
‹ÆŸ¿Ê8ñSãUêKp2ÃÈ•H�­Y¸tÊñqHF?7ö
†öí!ƒæDl�Åá¥F§h�²�¤†ÌÇ;q>•�®€[4>âu�§Òð©->®•dÄhlmÁ#Oßó±Âce



µÅVF´‘�«j|ìÐ<ÆF¼¥�x�‡ê�1l˜�ç�2"6n“a(CåÔëcßæÆ�O}S';÷Ù°‹q¬eÆLÑ0Ðˆ¤±U4pü|?•›��æãn
n¬�•94üó�/7hŽ$ãçÊhåqXÔ·s*Ž§d¼jó8-¶å-Œ# 8ÂB�•<ŽPÎ­l¸tÂ¿z&­�öÛ•ÈÞ“ç
�—T[ø|é“ñ� �¼~`E£hx|Þ q³`ðzËcLÿ@� � � �hÈ �5j �´Þ°áG� �> �¾4d�|Þ†lÈ�íUÇ�Zçtš£¹-~O�w•q¥
h,GÊ Š¶í¥ßWL×(Œƒ•8�ŠãJÚ�:¦Ok ¹'ã°U�Ù9ÏóØ)Ž1ÿYž�Õ–™ÔðúÔ�ÓV“†#ç
#7p•;¥8DÁ0fÎ�‡~f<�šÇÔ�u*×Jœ×9­oú-ºO$c.3„oØ2­Îž�c…|à\ÈmQ†§Æúš/•^nìIãu‡çä!CÆÁFSö
‹‡m¹Q4zl�ž¬�“óñ,7Ž8§•j
�­÷Š†:çxÀ§�ÆqTŒÃÌ�'alËÇ<Nç‹ÆÞp�Ž�ŸŒÉiÈë¾ŒƒÖ9cÖ©sžc¸ùšp$�¿·ò~¡8ÐPc



™S:ç¸"`NŸfk”±GÆ�Z+ßRcmØàõœ.Š‹�œÆÙ:ÇqðÄœöK—rj£¡çFO�ª_°Là�ÖÍ¬.ûEç|°Á9-�‘48‘¯cÉma
ã‰¼†�þf±�•4ßÈû¥•Ÿ³•�2G”ÓwhÒl9xMÕø<2�U>ØxêË{ÏAKí'gwp¼�Ü„N”Þ3kü¾µÕX_Å²e‚ùÞÈýNÓ�w
•«îÉºù½¢×Êönå³–­÷Íç�C÷f­ì�Ó“ûÕ�`��Ôgƒ•Zð4y­·@�K+øOÃ’kv¡�ãÄ­}@ïÛ!–•u|ÞÀ›.­ï]ÐèÂ
:=Åœv i•µªuðÆOû%-œkÞLÏlÂ•Åp34Ž¼Ö�Þ�ÐõY�kÁ
•cýpŽÖÛïà]Þ.œúFB×ëÖMì•[•aÿì‡[Ø)úã.]@$ÆgÂ�á!ý



ˆË?�ó$ýÁšÝôçrþ•ôgnœ
ÿtNE?oyX�#©ÉÏõUdìLP�u1ªÈÇÔ¨£áÔ$ŽZœsGujËÔ¨§qXÖÀõö �†S�£ô�U£¶Ô£oëbLsúE�åÏ—º´¥.ãc
²ŒºÌ§/�Çcú'�hþ¤�Ûhx_¹t$ÿ€-�ï&¼añ
‘ ¬ ¨ � �
^ôp*øÙ/�ü²„&à£oð¦•)ÄŸþ÷oëü‡p•ûç�= ÿÚó[ñéþ€óö«¿¾q~zÊüµØôñwø‘ì=©�SðIEND®B`‚d�Dd
� ; � ì � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð �
�
#
ð



� A
ÿ � � � ð � €b�ðà���Ä‘a?•ò”¨|JÌÝHí"ÿ¼��xœú�nð´�Ä‘a?•ò”¨|JÌÝHí"ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� � �. �Ü7ìw�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�� � � �7RCá�EIDATxÚíÝÁoÜØyð•âìp�� �Uì¡ZD�ÚÙƒoÝ�|X�ÑŠÚ8Ø½�Ýÿ Qb ¾ee¸@µXC¤,wÕ n
ul��tê•‘ÄT´È\‚ê•kPs:�¦§ˆª�ˆ†�²ß÷½÷8$g´îÎÐ»ŒBb‘gÎ<þæ{ß{|�¾™h )aƒê
Qœüà@îœ¾¢òË‰Gœ$&$„9·•ç �ó" #ÒZÑýÂÃ•�ðw“•WzíË•³¹ÓºW�2¬‘�©‘?rä¼2‘\M$�
¯L'ó!�!ö\ˆ•�^ Í¹ � �‘€®Bó ."^ËæB � � �g$&„®ªö � �æÔŠ ±æ@èðhvdD��oñ{�sv„Ž·‚Ò�£



d¶ÑÖ/�ñgGFyD›�ñßCÎ†ô3ˆ�|“H¶9FXF$ß("š£—�‰UB$•H�1Ã�'ÙQ:Çr$³!ý



bÎ•�FÜ2•9š3*·9¥ôŽ[FsæHl!’J
%•Ør†}07â–3NfFúå¶R�;G$¥$¶š‘”5Ç^±HæAâ2NÀ¸¼‹×7{ÝI�»¼.®‘r‘¸Äq2ë{û��
•“¹î2x°Í�Iî‚~å•9niå8ÑÜ�•ùn®¹‹ç¸¹. ³-8Œ�[
2ÇÒG�1ç@bµ�dÍ„œ¤‰•cajÜ;ñìëlãæðb•3/âÎ¼ö˜A¼Y�r29¡¥ÔÙ†‰BBD¢Y;G!¼¹3æU•�±�Îfä‘Y·R•~
�Éë‰¤F&·ê



û�yMH=ØªŒT§wê.®‘¯©�[•‘z>©2R÷N•|mH=Njä•
©ÎôxÅ•êtq•Lnu�¿¦œT
9Ÿ�9©



rP™HÊ�±ÕiN)ÈÜF&’Ó2•ÑìÈx°õ¿ùæ\±ÁvÅšS#5R#5R#¯�¹b—ŒŠÜïÔ9™ÜªsûV•ÄV§9¥ÜÒV�¹z]|••êL�
Õ�±Õ�öW¬9Wl*¨NïTê,®‘�©‘�©‘�yõö¬2‘ÔÈŸR©w•5R#5R#£ÊDR#5ò'ˆÔ'`•‘+Ö;¥4§:Hu�[#¯�9OøÏ
ö¿b»˜x$v’�â«•´ø?J"‡=¥Ÿ�ÀÊ6•/è8¬÷�z<¶“a’XTïœ��"�¥‘•œ‰/)�2¤'‡´¯*c�Ð­íÅ2Ì>:™2âJûø
¢„�Óþ€öc‹ŽTÈ1#•�>­›´ƒõLñ äóA�íäˆö#
K< �KF"‰ˆÇÍ$pD �R �2²‡õ � �
B•pŸ+G&•¾<�•ãÇ=Fl‰Q‰�!¢ã“�É®DtQ¦�?È��C"\Š��FúŒ�Vâ2bb‰H˜A¸>?nˆzˆøcDÃúˆ



�¢‰Êø?ø­?O˜­GÄ·dic�H$4©9 _•+C��)�˜�
Šˆ…õðAÏŽ3�Vrb®Ì�?¯ê�b$àD:­L¥'�7E†•øx°B�•¸væÅ� �9˜@°4
ˆ‘Ab•XT~$�O!‡„�X)¢’�
#¸ï��èT2‚•­I¤é„o
„ÊÃ¸áä•ÿÍ"±Bv­¸•ø­'G‡„Ü‹�¹…�>­þ�•‡+E­1‚�ØYä£D·¢vâ÷“ÝC¬ç•„H€�ŸÄM;\‘È=ª„ÈMDþK"¡@
ì
�KŒÄN‘Û‰›"aÛñ%âå�-E¼�²’¸�Ù=‰2È=…Ä„8žŽ¥/�|�-‡ôcS"Í�Ò•HËñî�r#ñG�$\v¼»)ò®ýâvò�…��
rW$ �‘ �K 
Œ



%‚Ø�!ÃØ°Ïðà~d•‘»É[„x„�>X �#ÿ=•D†=¸•üs?r
�>ù€�›‘ •0â��¿Cˆ[@~ÂÈjòf?”HðÔñÎU$�!T6mo%ù‚• í<&„ê�•k'aÇþânl�ò
•Øî•è;2�…Ü²‚'Îãaò–DnÚ�<˜‘•"ùkû—ˆ�`¥GÜœï+Äy|'ú^‰�ùb�}ÂÈH ×ÆÈ¯œG�É÷•�ù
úð�ä^�1ûá•ÇÈ}‰|�5-­‘»
‰Þ#ä !þSÄðàá�ù
�É­ƒà7�d‰*•hýb%ù�#O³È=BLF¶�+‹|~_æä�ì�Šä¨ˆDŒüÃs¢•³mlNðñ�9��æâ;–ÿ•ÎãAô·Ö£\$·�O•ý
á�±Î)'Á'öç�('ãH�ùQ�ùb�Þ´|ŽäÖaŠ„Œ�"b�òË�âªHŽ�é%O†á{�y•‘•Dpœ$Ü;Á•9’„‘�ýœ•D¸‹Áz�‰
·�âþcçÉ(Ò��?uÀÇAx´�C­ßiàˆmõƒŽí¾�� �8¬]…h�ýÑ:��q!qwÃ�ËÃ•öCÍôðq/4,w1†ãÐ0_
vì7m÷Fdïûm�6G<ìA
� ‚ ¥
‹xP°`xÐ…a a¹Þ�àÁîêÃ¥ãÐ4ƒÕ�8ò;Vs+´ûþS["]ØÀƒñ•a#øÐ„žÝ:òÃkuÛƒà•�¯e_óƒ{„¼}�8æùêÎÛG
þ•XÍÍm»ï=µ�[Œ˜°±ý#��j�²ÀÈ=c—�­‘e�±{æž@ö ñ�Ùbd½)•FÂH["�!n«{mˆÈÑ²ÝRÈ@
ß0òÐî­=Yo��Œä{æÂ¢Œd©»4ôï�-Ù×�Á'ˆDo2�í|‹šÓØÊ5§Ó
äH"øÊ„ü[·uìß3w—°9!#¦D¾}ä?'Äé{Oìf•F²I‘ˆÄ�ö–¯�îR·åÃM�#j1ÒÛÖ��o{•XÐ�Ø÷ÚÐP�ý1A�»��
•É¿Bà�å �|0�»p}Ëà­˜ò�Œ`�ÀƒN� � �t·�°id•‹�µ �.,g~ŸJSˆK�Ð �BdÕ,²H/ÁÛ�½Hö7®ä?­•žzØ(ü�W
îÈñ¶��¤E¥ˆd:rÉÁ0•,Œ_sÃøj?
¶Q(§ää«m
ê­­9•qxe ó4çK•]W



�,±�{ ¹ºüu´f��·@÷hœ€¦»í5ÙÕŒ¨



á � ¾N � 7 � Ñ \z˜J � Ï
<Ø�Èž×Á•½…�¬•8-z�YL�-E�¢ôš�it¹ôšëy¤�f›Ó•ÍhK¤M�aD�±�Œì)�ÒH¶
�6 � � � �iò¾ž"°Î�A{U"«ÓrÒ–Í’Hº/›�"ÁœØqNà�„¦ŠdŸ›³™EV'ºXãæpÙ�Hc™�=E:¢9—
->X½2c�‰B–é`ƒ‘àÒæ(Dt5l�� � �¤¹óêæ¤ˆŒ�ÒH(�mŸ{G!8×Ââö4„›£Cƒ�`� �’S°@|5ì�



XÚÊv±:w$¢"¡Ê›2±„4�ÁýÖ�lx
&,õ
ãD!üÊ-®



íî��G,GÒ4$’�'ZŸFè¢¯íQ$+¾öOTùú¦¶çŠ^9ð�;„�nw�~è�øNdK ­ëtªS�ÚM�XîCg�¾ �èÏÝÎCØ
�7w`�ïÊ<3ÆROÜÖ*ž•zGää¬9ÎÈ�ìq¹‰]×XE�žC{�´@;uq¹Ð5m�÷áÀ�—



� ‘ Á % 3 � ' � ¨
uhõè N�"|öjâòJW[ÌÁÖ%ÈF:—ë|JË:7ÆHSL6Ü
�dc�ÁÊ«t�o=‰€/®€šÇ'Ø%‘lJdƒ‡5!¼¿Bã£!‡{{�>ð�þ­ˆGï4z„ð�Fd��¹ÁÓâ*Ü™�‰—žˆ�y„�Âá¿�Àž
ËˆFg/" �I.±Ú �ÙLÙŽlN“ �?‹¬ � � � lð¦; �é¥ �Eäªæ �> �ž�isŠˆ‘G´Ë�u°ÊÉ¢¼Â•�*]‰
d"±êàöø=Ù�Ñ%Â�-m�ÉÌ'„àåRóS„�««HøÜYã�/ZÐ÷yöN#ÑÒùÃ\§Õœ�œ'd�oƒNïL[;à„Ús�ÏfÞïÆZâ�Ï
`Qž€Ë[ÚÈÃ Ùöé”•y%Ë]Þ†�¾ñÜ]çÅ§ç¼f&Vû´$¤ýX�«|¿£©à§�D(�_ã54F,Âä"e(Wí"µîHK‚
‰ö�8? 
tŸ•Ï|íÔã�;3ƒÄ9$•‹‘)ò3BÎþ…®'Ç®±Ž#R­¹�Ä- ~�•÷�Òƒ¾kt
éƒBì|$þt$†Û•B´c·¹Fsè�Y—HÂÈs…�Î%�Î€�ÄáõGw-‡�úb�·˜“Iä¾ŸGhU×%$0�Å*°ñ*„NuBl±ÂùÓH­ö
rs¼¯�‰­Id•—•esDï˜ÅÄîLE\Ã�ƒ-­Éáä`K�Y—H'mN¡5T{Üœ‰H�1ŠˆˆÄ£œ¤‘¤HRDüé‘Èæàð§Ån�Î
¡õæl${)â#²šCÖóÈû„¼«•lbw��KäwÓ�[ kÙH¬´9AŠÈHn�_�1‹‘HÄþ2äý\N²È—S�Û�#bØ‡
Ñ
È.•b°ÙEDõŽ�/ Yá"�É»ùÞñ,…œMtñ
!�èÄCd”ÍÉ'ùœ¸Ý�Bºùa•·Œ�ˆ�Ö¡»�d"Aäãl$�ÍÅtŒ‘¥



�ˆ|†ãÂ½•ˆŸAäd�0¢'^—?r* "'Œ8•Á‘Œ|q•¸�ÒO•.Cð]$M•�q�òl÷v %’d�ú$-àœHä÷*±�ñ�áI
‘P;—�ë(Ó�Nl•&�{'Ìwñ�=1�Ð¤´ûi ]LA‚qïPb×ñÍ®D¶@EÒ§ë�ÏlŸ�üù�"oœæ�þDÍíÆúE°>F–Š�Ýê2Â
‘hÉ�Äë:˜�Døydà•Ï�í6†#®�oŒ2‰å\‡Ö¡·ì`¯ý%ž+�I;E('`0ò



#1dsŒ‘ŸK,¨H.(±÷³ÍÁÁ–AEsÌ)½�óçŸÞ5Ç^ƒOUszYd�spóçÀ½óñ— <Nâ



‚ã¤­ºØÒx�ÇHFþ�¦•“<2N¬–mŽ@>Ë þ�äá«‘.Ž}m¤�›•DËG2Pƒ­ˆ˜„ÀDïˆiQ›Úœ<bÑç™ë�Ä,
ùœÜ­Œ�ëe»8‡„æ©o=›@&r"‘•<�/� �Ñ±9ˆØ™ �›•äaš � �'S•7TN �•èÙHÜ• �ñ �âv �Ñ
ÑEsB]DB]‚Íù�G!{òósš
"x0�w1E2œŽ|k:B­,#r>È Ë)B]l/$!¾w§‹KÈ'¢ç8ÚË)ˆ–C:„h*�Bt‰¼‘È.>�§Dr6�S�½•õ:*±Ïö°r



•O‘ÐD�j'žˆ¤—�±îòuyë8øWu«âe�®³·¶‹âþpéš·A«!­>èC~ÊU·Ÿ ïçï‹[Y¡ÝL�czÐòxÁ¼µú‹EyÿK‹�ô
‡@.}¨›RµáÎ�hñRûç ÿÌm\‡�t;g„ðŽ«=�µ1�7Ž1'Àæm@�o¢�Ñ+ßp›K0p¡O�“�®vú3·³…ƒ�ö�Óu×Ó•ím
mD?J}¿ÿë�^tèFî�–{pîâã8
œ{æš–¸˜P;Ä�•¾ªàÑ_úÂÛ7œ�öé»'{ò«9áË
DÎž%IptávWßL~{{d•,ù5žØJø
7¿µ_ñ¥Ÿ_—ñ�£R~òþŠ!�•‰¤:�æd07RÊ÷‡•ù�æ�CJIlu•ê$öŠ!Õéâ²•ùÿ��&vX¤_™Hªƒ”’“:±5R#5R#Õ
G¾Ö
úóô_|ÿþòâ?“Óßüyû•¾›ŒäÒÇ‚�³oFBß œs»ô«h.}™p¼õtãè$‰èGŽ?zðï§IæÿZ��2w^q»bÈÿ�‘ñ
fT¯£‹IEND®B`‚“�Dd
� ü � ñ � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð �
�
#
ð



� A
ÿ � � � ð �
€b �ð � � � � ¼‡û©C³„¹6€k­‡
ÿë��Ü­ú�nðã�¼‡û©C³„¹6€k­‡
ÿ‰PNG
�
I HDR � � � / � ë ~ � � � g A MA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs � � � � � � è& � � tIDATxÚíÝ_oÜØuðÃád8
�qÔ— � � �q � �õãŽÑ‡Œ �¯¨ÔÁî[ü � � �ê—v-Ã � �cµ"Ç2¢-àF}Ü¢‹LÞšoÐ<UÔj �å!‰ò �‚Š‚Š* � �LA �¦³4oÏ9
÷òÏŒF›µ‡© …�¤krÈ­Ï=÷�9�C�bö�*£x#‚éËïøwK­Õ�µ‘
×D�ïìŠ'š-þø
<ü;l„0ëb³ñWøó••�Ð\üGçu
^¾fåOñçwøósS�aëMŒ‹K�†g¥0¬BŒ"ò���GÁÆ¨c§ãyIòñÆÆ×ì­/
0Šˆã+•²Œ¹2�!X3�Ô.��1�3Åá£�•>“á�`¸h„3�x­ÂœÌdÄdø³�!�®6“á¡•±ÌÒ¶1h`…ÚL�Ý
Yîlq°�o×°
Œce¦8ÎKaX…�'ÔÕg¬K�Æy¡q˜o1n�“ŒÕ�çu4to¦8È°ÅÛ6NJ�GAF,ó-�¶2œ™â8)™á^#zû†•�Ã�•fAqÌbœ
�`�”Ä•u‘÷Ê•ÁFH�Ì`�¨8J`�Q—«d�×Çž¼©ae}Ì+ÀxãºX�ä´2¦�ZIâ(I]º³�A�q�eÄ³�‡©a¿¡a_)cç
ÅQ"#�è3�¼l{Î›�qf¼ùR�¥4ŠhÛBú‡UŽ|”Æ("­WÉ(K»TÆŸÃ�UF±F\’8Ð°Ê`Ä•Q�•9†9«•×ì™ã(ÄÈòqt…
êR�•Q�•b)b.,K]Ê’•Ê¸ºFÕÇÊi�2•T÷­•Q�_{)Í¸-I]®R>®’Q–¶­ŒÊøK1Ê2ö+£2*£2*£2ÊjàõÖ.‰q•ê
reŒÒ<Û*Ëó±ª.å4J2Ÿ^)£,m[õ•â•«•S»$FYê2{�Åô•"êRŽ|Tm[�•Q�•Q�•Q�•q�



»$qTFeTFeTFeüYŒ]q®V¾�bW•"_æ–ÝüÊijXâŒþÄwlSi‰—‚ÊCúç�ïfÓ¦‘ˆ„8¡•²�Ñ‹�dÆh,YâX�“Œ€ö
ØØVÆ‰ÚdŠÐ¡•¬Ä�÷ÙtÐ0…OÛ"
ËØ¤�|2bZÇÝâÌØÏ—¸q‹Œ05ŒÌp”a¦�oÇc÷ò¥O�­Û�tLá9qføŽð„ÐEÄ»¹¤×�›ŽårxÁ0¤�’��l8Òð&Œ¡È•
¸“F/�Òp•HO•Œ83’íx¬+r¥4Œé†M†&Bµ[�_bX�†eA[�•‰eÈ†«



—Ú„¯û–AûqÉ�—>��]¸v”íëáyleØ¸[ÞHÏEûÙÒô­�´•�Ð1abà±zfXøºoŠšCû™Ò"ÃÁ•|S�VjhÒˆ2�·�-Üî
ïHÃgƒö‹ÿ„Ñ�Á5Š§î�:�
Ò�••ëÒÐ¤¡‘�Â×�ý5g\� ŒZÞðÐÀsìú;q•



W�Þ4�Ïcå•kbË
�…w�×ìã9•ÆÐÂ�ÉF£¥Ñ±Ê�Ø¨YaSø×„nÅsŽOF•�‹lØdŒ"<��w.5�6"4îa�ÜTF›Œ�Å“�­HÃ$ã6�
¸‚Ç°�çŒ¾pùØ¾ðN#iìD2Ü�,e4U�SŒGd´Åð€Ž��Ÿ•Eiø7Æ



ï6Ö•Œ�2Úx~4Â9Ç{$ã@Ã°ÏBñß§Ñ_“¡íDïÛd�°¡™���³™��Ç»›�Æ�••:ˆ®“ñ�•Òøaj,•Ñv¼Û±4¶Å5+üŒ
ŒkÒˆõ1ã�Kÿ¦4Žo²Ñ»�S�ŽK†ÏÆõÌxæ¸•bÃ<fã¾}�‰_³Ñ�
lô� ñÝe6„2bØŽ�ã:�÷�#¼o­“�^§c�vÂMŠ#3Ú�Ç5ÓïÅ��/?s¾¸+­§X�óx þù
|`¡ñ›ÓðïÈX$c¯'-Ö•³¶ó”ŒãÌxz7ºn�l|Ï<þ¥ø&ÆAÆáihÛ'ÊØï‹¹ƒ�Ô06îE��×å�•}(•ŸœÇ×Íã•Œ�¶4
Xûl|HFs_Ö%50Ž…ÄPq4N¢ë*4BªË�[�?L•®2nO7ê'Ñ÷(§h8œ•�6bÌéoíý›1��eÆIb|š�ç‘mbý¿=a`�qj
hÒ¨+c11Ž£ûyÃTÆ!–ö^bôÑ�A—â�”á³q_Åqßò¥a�+ã$Î�­:d`»tµ�



­�èQÍô�Wb°öZ�–±.~�ó�^7|Î‡aã…�ëò¡½w3�3Xr>ÇRÆA†ƒ� ±�FÔ0½V



�ê–�+ ‡ºáµc8�j–×v~µ­4lo‘ËÃ¾°5�è4ÝƒMÐB0ÜÖ¶Â†Á•ø{ýžéÎ­àvÃðú�€ÇZ^ßÞÛ
ðõ~¤mûÂr{�ì±±¬ï5W`5Ð•'h



Ãû�´;°¶~ß�vV`×÷ÉðÿÇ�ìOö‚�



½¿±°…F·“Ñ%£½‰Æ=2ZÃ¨ah}ihÊØêo,îû§æ0²ÿõX�C2zQ“



H•ÛÆ“�& �« � �›ÍÕð¾™3>=
îä•öx�5U—÷Ñ¸•�~j<0·8Ž1c!‰cØÄó©|háßÎëme´7š–û�2îP�ÿÆÆ`•�‹l¬ƒü�ì��µ‹�À<´Èx­´v�•�Œ
-e¸‘=:vïÔôp ÷vÐ¸%ãH¾ä)À¶•à<�~ ‰k®Q«h³Q�°‡>èý�¸P³è0ÏÊ}ÿ’
F¶r
ÀÏ½Öd�•Ú¸¹Æ§t�êê{›¦,µK¾�ªA_%•�5¸Ü˜f²‘•}2�¯a$‹Î¿×èØvÎ¶’J½N<�åkÅqÉòšFý«ŒÖ



q˜�ÔeÂ¨ÏQÓk.ü€W]P½‹–uú•u›Þz®.ÉN=ú…F—Œ:×ÎÅõö:­ã�Z‡¡WÃr
×•·ãþk�h)¬¶%FW®·zÊÀYÁ£2Tû� »�Ww-×.t



ÕeM�²l(�·ãù½ú<,„xl=1æ'™�´žÂ\�×š*×SƒÏÕecé2#—�i€Œ]£º€ªKWÕeym¼•5§�ë©•uX‚^bø™áª6”K
ÎX£16§ÚTÆÁ�Ÿ•zh|BmíOöu>VöŠÌÐ¸_à±�7•Ñ•Ö.©ájcF–�ÝƒÄXJë�Ó



€œÑ�70Ž…äü¾Æe}j�y�hî“ëd4–hÚ×©ýÖxnÆË!å£•k[Õ<O©8–ý4Ž­Ä |°Ñ¼`hPï¨cÙ0@µa–Ó�XNrêãëÍ
[°æ•÷u˜ßXM



í�æè<šÎ6÷•Metà!Ù•�õ�Ü%¢µŠó#�4÷ÖûØþÚ‘kmÀG¾¶åÎ¯€�hÛîü&üM �¼Nqà9º�G/•¤¦æk•æ~ÍÕvo‹
4_ßñÌ2·éü:]Ñ�6úp×›:ŸêÊ�.]0=ºžž­•/©x�ôèœx.ï²ë\+5pp�¯Ë8äe¹OFƒ÷û|ÌøîE£Eƒ�ãe ék9��
á&†6-¾®’±&÷‘u¡< Ñý�µm?gä–Õüõ•rK�š]Êq›Úv›O3¿Úà8ê<ðÙÀÜúÚŽ‹ýd9À’ê‚uâkw>§«i©+£�Mž�
Í®<F�>žŸ•Õ��Ç�£;V—Äè±A}þ†2°¯O3j�ó±ž•Ã¤Û#6šÔ/dNµ
FK•=u•rÑÀþjº|~i



]+•¹–†Ÿ´ûd]èÂÚ•�å’



nãÞd?eã±¯?W÷l2�d••ýÃ¤vÑ|¹•



—Ž6–h¬ÿ�êmøˆžMµ{ê6q@ûZT��{#w>¦ñbºr]¸‰Ñ‡‡žñ3œkéùÉ&?kò¬�Î}í•­zùÆ®·´!ŸA©çYô¶Æ¡�x¸
ý®gÂOo‘Aóµ.ÀŒSCà:?8¤}mQ§�e¾­BÚê! •ç&<£p¤q�æŠ4œ C=ô»`Ð�Î3e4:Ð�pî3o•�‚



kÜ�óF\{”�KdìÀ|ÿk�FÎˆj•ŽÙ6h<äŒ�yc3_—qã\�ËžÑaƒâøH�§—�æ¸á±q—âè)ã1�Ø¦©�•á\b„µ{hàÔ¼
ì6æñž@�7ÕÃÎS?oLÄádÆ£Ôèdqà>Ø·¾qê�Âå‡Ð�•ì!q�I]2ã�ÆÁu�76b-mÓ¼±1a�zfX‰�•�Îtc.•ƒŒ�ì
¯ÆEcsÜHóÑ
á�Ž9¾Üåâx¬Œç4.'{Â˜Œ#©K•´‹!†Žz žåc¬]Ü•ÐÍ�7�}Äq„9#y(¿yÁ•cqã¥{þù�˜ë¥ÆNjØ�†�ó|•ÇfF
Dñ½¬½ø�ãX—ÆÃ|» ñÜ3’��¦�ª.�+5nøI�©±;%ŽñœF1œ“ÑË��d�‘qà&†=Íh:4�Ñ8¥º$†GÆ€ò1òvÑðÆ



mÂÀñm*#‹c93ŽÜ(��•h2‡Ç�å4êæ•‡Ê qKÆ!�Zfèùœz?�ð%��Î3Ø¶Ï’vñ31`#1ÂÔPs°4¬˜ãð¢W2­©¡›°
4à~ê¾G†™�¶�O�?Æ¹˜âx�O�ó©q3ú&�6•Ú2nÈ~•ítNq¼
ÇÚE�}iØ‘Îq¼�¥!ÆŒ�ù™•·:ßWù˜‡9�‡�¢ñ.}
D†3–�*7Ñ�­#71ÖåØç
¦2öÞ#Ã’'õMq‰1òB4žL�•�Ï­{��X¢ÆÆ»Îx]



š_)­GÒ°¨.lÜÍ�­�hØI]lÈ



••ˆs:ò~�Á•4¾?nà¾­S]&•ìš‰e••(LŒ$Ž¹Äp­s>ìÚÅœrsÓý€lÛ@Sùàv�7�6@ÞdL5Î(A†Å†Š£“�¾~äR�
¸�ù|hªN2�b•¶àÙ€n‡–d>–èz+ã�ž)ãð�ÙÇ¢dÌq>(6žã¸åk6v/�·ó4•õiÜöÉ0vU>2CÝ•P<g�—•}ŒãÀ!+
•>�Ci¤í2‡9f�<IŒ%êcórNFãqÞÀ:½Ê�¡9bã�Ötc‰•]W�I]
”9Íî�Ð ëŸ#ûú'½U•�ÊiÞx7ëcaîz+ïå´—Á;»É¸}Ö“qœñ˜#ÃRíBó—¼
¥º¼ÌæSª‹ÎsáÇAÎ°è×Ï “7èCg\¡�•_Åµ³ÔP}þ�ôÁvÈý4‰ƒo¸—¨mÉ �4¥ÁV\û24•�ƒ®dcNu2>Í



� s } � � _ ¸ •ñ€



=3T<l�†Ì)ÝkSN••÷h�à¸�Q�_ÒŽóÎ¤Á­Þûï`]�•ÚvlI­òC•ìM¯÷÷z€ï¯W�6}Æ
°ÙËÞôÔÌÜ3©ì­%/k]ið�äFM>ši•ÉçÑ“½ê€}üi�º®



 )ß˜ñ¡Z�j}X¥�ñmnû•y{�_·\ÏÕÅ�RÜÔÆ³ZØ.]XwkMÜ¦7¡Þ£÷SsÐòô9hÜÂ™�Wðê±�Òë?¥×m_Ã~�ÈýÛ>
ì[|•
ÁøŒúX�&Ž¹Û¸ç›ÿ
ó›Ôáÿ«û£�øþ�ç�|/æ`ÛÂï#¼–Ð�&œƒvLõ7˜cçì@Äg#!�/„ø�qêˆ³�·ÿþ­ÅCñÊ¡ÿƒ‹üNxþÏ,GçÉ·¶ÿÖ,
àoë›�ü-è•�â¨ŒÊ¨ŒÿocT€a�jÄo5­³�‡%1ª|L�£Ê(ÜØ)I�e1ÌR�ÅŒÛ"òQ£˜kT9êrX’º�}Ý•»u©Œ¢•"ú
úA�óØ›�t­�.Œèk„a›Ÿ]Ôä#�è&ÿÛ¾�°·‹[�#íß=€•ø�·:ù��ébÀÔÍ¯µ�ðÅëR§•‡•c—¯*?§ŠÁ¥U¶¿vrþ
� ðG¯¢Û•EIEND®B`‚œ�Dd
� f � � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð �



�
#
ð



� A



ÿ � � � ð �
€b �ð � � � �Šaemÿ5a`y˜ÐÂ$à ÿ́ô��o¿ú�nðì�Šaemÿ5a`y˜ÐÂ$à´ ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� �3 � �°Ÿ„�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�� � � �gŸÒR�}IDATxÚíÝO•ÛÖµðKQ�åf,*è¢2¢Ç0ð¼hñ*ã�ˆŒNÅI�Ä›Âþ�É�.’®š1²�¿LE*cd� õ
ô� �Õ¦ûö� �5§*¢f�m»zæDAgóð†ƒY



Ó0¼ïœs/ÿIrbˆJ«ª$`_‘âýéÜs//IIÐ0¾€…�Èê#gA²v�ÿÓOŸ•±gaù9ç•çÖé«ü‹1çþGû•Gß�õùc—á�ˆx•
g±�•˜Œ•¿)®ÿ`‹Ê¿¦Ÿ¯3Í�•Êu›Ê&S~÷³ÿ~QlÔBÎ/~
‘Œó¦5,•�)•�Y
rRD2�ñ˜ÅC¦æC\f��R^�Î/F.Ä��ÎMÚÜ�öŽ�œÐæKJ„Àù4�DÉƒ�€øt‘•�ñ#ÄÊ•@Ç˜]$ä@°:]¦�ó#Á"�L‡
I×2ú?�ñ"¤ž�¡+²¹Æýâ�Í^¢;
@Œ%A`¸º‹@rGb�2×Ô&‘Z�I¤�E2ws†P�È×Šä8Š�Œä˜”$Âñô“­sÌö‹E‚¼ˆmÑµ•‘;’…
^ŽK‹�qó!�!NŽ+¥8�{ �Hž
¿¸9y.A#$\��ä¹¢F¤�ˆŸçÚ>ŠÄ›óÐÉ nž[•�ÙÅó#f‚8sŽúIÄÊ•Ì;`'•ùÆZ�
ç � k � È | c • � y � � ¹ � � ö þ ¼ � 6 � É ¼ Ó t � ™ w š Î
î¼cm�™ÏH#N.ä$Bæ�°iÄžwÀ¦›3çµV‚�t¹µ�„5�çGæ½ÈYB¤»ôÈã¥‰ä­•ì­V$K‚À¤�æFpù›ùø'u#'2ÿ²\
Èhµ•åIl•L#£�™BŠÄ�H•�H•�H•�ÈÊ!|QHî+¥�ù·@FKƒ¬Xs
äkB–çØ)Fì×„�‰•XŒ¥A–''Eb
ä_
Y±Á¶bÍ)••GŠ�»òHÑÅËœ“�KìòôÎŠ5§@¾>$ÿÍu¿@
¤@
dAH1)�È¿�²<#vy®
V



YžÁV �ò4Kqì�H•�Èê!Å¤T �R �²üHî_Yä‡�R �R �R �òOC.ž±pçGü
Q‰�X†�÷9þ6p­‘�\‡e„å Ö€òsüí~(¡Þ)�MÜÙ•• ´ „•b]GdÌ�ÚéË�> å � ‡
�ñbCÜt



;‹ÊQ ;y �ì/•A �
�ñ¸xèã~•Á•xH••$r„�=±.�ßÄ�Kª�•]Î÷å‹íÇˆg¦Jßà®Å{°ŽÈ‘DTÜÞÃ�ø<"¾Dü/E4Dzb§,âpNÛ�¡í6ì
Œ•“Ò×¹+ÖcÄá¡DàI\·¸B/fb©ÃÎ•�UÊ"�!6÷è•T,
ñ$âM"Fªôtî˜œñ@•ˆ.��6Î@h{ bå¤DÄˆ�&�¹3ü‡ë–XwÌh»¯R%+•¥§ ÄO�xRá®Â
„+�7…Xˆô%ÒO�ëK�ü•jB



Üt+�È¡D�b�aŒXîL¤ŠeÏ��)Çˆÿ,”°î¦‘¿1\•�\•Ê%3H�÷VX±¼ÿÂÊ�RÁýz�âJ
ñ�w4Dà�%âŒ$2DäYnCe3Žä�ïaé=› ¦_O•�‰



ù¾•�A$f
±G��¤‘P"•@†aÉô Q• •ë�Ó½••�¹Â{£ ò�„ Ä™@|@N�‰�5Ó¿)‘»„˜.!e
šQ’‘ÀÊ5D r•Û„4ÓÈ•šŸÝäïËH”C@Ý�„˜YDD�ˆ5‰(Ã ƒÈ¥!®ßå—ý�òc@¼:¼r�‰&�ˆÈkZ€ÔÌã�XÙJ#Wý—
ÓH%•üy�^7¼�2†J1Ò†Ò¯˜Ÿ\ãÏ•"äSD�ˆ¤Áí�"W1�@Ö�é{­p� �÷f�ùÓ[�9Š#�ä



�Ÿ•¿�Ò°Þ�ˆEÈq�yÙüÓ=nŒüÛ�ùô%D*†+�;B>@äZßm"òss�!»ü²Dž#¤�#ÿa�7ø{�ÿ'¦ý�ÿ(Až7y•Aü4ò
sÓ‘ÈƒAŒ¼dB$­ýëÆYÃz•�<ß?þ ‹œùØœ[€„„



"ä�•T¡9ˆ¼?ôß0Ž›ˆ\Gä—cÿMsÜÆ�,ó�sâ½•È•¤9·�y]"�É{�¹D‘üÁúÕ�v†H



@Œóv˜
Þm�‰ûÒ42@¤a]�Ä€H.S$�â‡—‡Þ›ˆ�#�›3¢q’A*7âH¹ŽˆNÈ�×%¢#ò!æ�•ý™Èk˜“×Es|Døåc@��y�!Î½ð
[§^Í´%b�Rç



‘w
±�"D4ãè�üÒ1�hG7B6„“ÒY+d�^Åt”P�@)�fÚJ€¿�ÍÙ¾ÏL¦p[õJ°nV‡þ®z—�ù¸sˆ¦{€�¹�Ã¾� � �(Yë
� ž/�Õcë€(GnÙ°ááÀUu›uÑt»µ§



<@Ú]ÅqoCå=se �Ä¶�itXÏ{·Æ6ºWà•t»Ñl



Ü»Pv.�ywt»½wåÈ{Sÿ�JÇ� � �@ÆîÇ�¢W·ý�õ^½YuÜw×Ë­nõÈ½¥õ�ÍïŒÝ7�9önëï��=ÕÞ»�ˆ^"$Š¤\CÄ�
È�D”#ç–�‘\�Ò#ä �Dh�ŒÛÝKŽó1!ƒ8’_R$†]ß$„µºÏ"Òkl^�8·d$£�ÑÆ»{Ï�¹­ODòa­¼í
ä�‘•n}�E�È;1²'•½½o9Îc•µv�yY�ÈO�ùý‹:
Ðu­®ãOÏœ—5Vßl8[oh¥F§J�ô"ç>c{��Æ~ì–�kéxìÔè§Ùl¶É�·



H‡©C¤.þÐ�t±w‡Áºê¶�Ûb•
«G•�J•ÿìT™�ÂÖpE±�aíÔŸŽR#¤Ä�ˆ”Ù,„ÉÊÑ¢eþ<•Ø®PdUÄ*



›cGÈ§3�›e—-Y:qY¡HœY‘|ÕbO”¹•l”“ÈÖÓP“
"�óTœDZêÜÕ«óä$�4Ò‘¤ŸQ *�nÛb•�Z^�+å&n×l|¼¥¨v¼Þ@¤„{+Ty+F��“Pªv¥)J8
Z;lß.w�Û•u�àÌÅ’�UŽ`ª¬Ò+�b—Ë8(¡r•Õ%Âv™êTL@”}œ=¡„íQ$õj‚ÈHl,w ,Õä:!=•`DM�Q‚Ä‘ìSÊ·
eó(¢5j®xeˆ¤Ôaõ�nŸD˜D6�¡DŠˆvdDi�Ê:53ƒ¤:}CVf"’ú4²ïT�F
§�W�ÙJMˆTc$ÎE‚�8•Žˆ°�õÚd$ ¢F¹±Y“"”ˆæÔd �G �›F �& �™Œ �• �



‘Ê�RýR¤šFÔ8'¬#ºx�E³×žÔœm˜J©T�œzÅøi&�lÿ
$�tUq



­m&
F�†ý�6�••�)¥�%‹À±!�5î•èØ©a$êŒœl)�v¥ÁZ®ˆhÃU�•W„JTyäTºŒyÊÁ¯õöS˜ˆ�†Ë�žŽð|¢Œl<¯8ød
“½�wavm•mC%[ïb¥�¼Åky
w0G.œYÖÚ€�¿‹ˆX�%žvvÙÛž�÷Ø[PÉ†�¹áa³0�šGp?ˆ¸=1)mÅe…J�z©
G›'Îe�é �•�âyV•�Â$‚gM�irŸ–'&£B Ñä
}f$å�ke�&f4•¸Š–ŽD‰![6#ÎM[žƒ�»�E‚H¹Î®N Ù%B�˜ÉqŽtq½ŒÈ>ƒqrƒ•�
l�²1…Ô$¢á°G�'ê«²9� �I{jØ3yé�5m�•£w3A�e2±UÙ�3‘
!xŠ¨DH��å4R•Dœ,rÕ�óÈU/Ý;S‘(¥Ì••D��¾B'«42kœP$•4"Æ‰#"‰�1‚7ÓH)‹ÔÚì�7�I”X…Ž™Í�¹ë*z
6’�ô;¾"�­–'*�RßEDÇŸ"~�•Þ�=¯Ùô^›ÆíæŽ@ª;pˆÃ<a¹ê!Ã7›ðÉÆ.»ëÐ;V°3Ü±Ð�sZü� �•V�ÈxÄÖ�
©�"Þ±’o•Åï'ÒÎP) ÷��ù¾£@º�"‡xv­�âbÊ0ûO‡Ø¯ìÝ‘��âô÷–£Žâ�Ì`&�Uv-Q²W|‰´�@6q:�±ÙÈcÊÁ
,¤‰ÈñÃ4rÀè]?�óG)Ä�„"Iš�•¬¹‹�E2°a|�„‹Ê›�¤ŸÉ‰ÀÔL$0•&�$˜�Kˆ9
éÉH&�ˆ�qHì!«Y�¹ùDd¢9¾h!k8Œ Q Ù•�¨iô�s"'"±}™“‡
"")Åˆ;�é%ˆÖÏ6�•× � �9aí'F’BÔ~6±€Ü� � � �!7Óˆþ�Dï§r�#VF2‰0�
O•“�¡„CNô(’!žýÇÔœ4òý¤93•so"’�¢
¢d#éO•Ø8�Bjqs2È}Ÿz'nŽ>uì¤•1"Ê�ÒûÅ,„"Ù§’šcDÈÃ�q“œôd$Pó�t



é©œ�ô��~‚�ˆ'š³F]¼�#�x�ß÷Ø‰—F¬,¢[ˆ�NŒ“]Ñ�½ÃÎ½ï?b÷=E"¢9w²½Cˆ‡ˆ—
0ÑJÄ„HÌGö}÷IÈ>}8"•~Œ4`Ø³(’š‰¹0�"®• V|ôö`ö‡SGÔ�O§ÞiPbÛˆô)±®.��Éi
ñ,‰¬ÇÍÑ“.nf�‹rââ�4•v�6•Ðg5özw:�8�RÃ~
IšCÈ3€ìF]�# � �‰œ
`Æ�9™FDï<¶×••ÍùMÒœ�D2‘pö6~FóêtNÄ°•Œ‰…�k°Æ$bc�w�jN‚(§ÙH��‰=÷�i{‡¢9ÓHS¿&��@³29ÁO
èú.!ßFD•‘8±z'…�!N¤Ãi„
�r’A`°Db�é°{„Ðl,#QEsBy5`bïüq�±Õ‡²9&»ç©X�kžf�5B �ž
²‹�¶lŽ«Ó‰y8�á“�&V—‰•D<uèd•‰‹�jÌÅ�©¦‘šD,O9M!v�‰ø\´K�`(�9N�;"'„ÔÒÈ3#ŠÄŠ�å‚"ùQ�Y'
Äiî¤"�„ã¥¢@Nñt�E�Í:'d�×C�±‡ÑQœ
Ø;.•}D¨+N•,"rÒ‰º8A`Ä*"’.ŒÐÛ›idä<o&H¨Šæt¡�„šs.º�"�D“È•



�‰5í®¥Æg>¼j„õ
/Bâq²£È.þ�wïìá�0{Q�•Í�Ù§œàÇ¶^ªw¢HN0�½�Ãý�‰Ðð|�"2íõ4�½e� �¹Ÿ�ÅÃ,r»Cˆ�•qƒÂÇ�Ü®E_4
ˆ‘Ï’H†Øœ!!&
òJÇéˆHp°�"�ñyÇ‚.öÔu¶KÈ�MÔ¢‹�éj�Þ«]8ù@$ßóÕëƒ»�¸üîÂ=Ÿ�±ñ�¼XgÜÒ¦žOîØ/ÙÑ-•¼ÓNžÒFY¤
šÆškâNŒÞ‚[­yÿ­K¤…+V­œÂ��vÃûaøïÅô]>¼Ô;¬º•ë�˜ú�»ºÁ®Ú�¦æ³k¶ò�Vn±�˜¶È
å¤Ù‚W\Û†�²RÆ÷Q^ÀÛï»L�±Æ6;fÊC¦™pj€)FÁk•ü¤þ�«í)��x¸¹y6¢ë�£®œ0è�n«­38öNàÌ„+}�nÔ¸�
�p�}Ñ�/9/ñCXü\|�‡¾‡#¿Øsvaw>£?üŸÍÏ¡übt�šbŸÿ3¿âk?§‹øžÒB•“E C&¾¾”7’ó�Yid¸
d¼4‘œ­�Rä¤@ž�Yž© hÎj#'K�Éêuq1ì—¹9+�ÉB.A—dœ,O$ËÓœ�™
9Ì®�œ•òküÎ Ó2Ûÿ‹­%3•q�ß!)_W¶Ù¼K„Ì»¼Šß�Ñ�÷·²ÛË™µæË·’ú×5|�èÀ™þãëóþýòUFþ­’�<y’\Ù^
IEND®B`‚K�Dd
� Ö � ì � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � �
#
ð



� A ÿ � � � ð �



€b�ðÇ � � �ØÕÒÓ1lÕ’çõ?†RðÆ£ÿ£� �
Ñú�nð›�ØÕÒÓ1lÕ’çõ?†RðÆ£ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� � �. �)ÉgÇ�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs��� � �gŸÒR�,IDATxÚíÝÍoäæyð‡ÃñpŒ†#øÐY`"jëƒ•^,A@=��Q®
äR8çž"#�÷ÔHÈe•*"õ‘•„•´�
�XX—¢•C‹.µJ­‹±ú��ˆŠ‚êRTT÷°4–áÛçyÞ—­ó±�Kœ4ŒBb­×óÁß<ïó~‘�i�Dñ*£œ†�#[&·VWÛ}õôìÕÙÈ
ž�>¢Õ•z…†
E7�BsäÕÝúŸÁ_ýyóFÆð¦µÿOñTˆ«ÿ>Nêt
c|‹+£2*ã�Î(áØ÷Á)b„`Š�À(b�h„8Ñ�5�š 
� > � ´ T Ù �



�ZªÌ�†‹{Ã­ÙÇpï˜ŒÛ5



Ç•‹¯I
0è·•#HŒÛ5.�”‰ðö�Õ%N•Û�ÏP�Ñ¬Œ ˜��5Äl••[ºÔð�Ââ†��5‚â†Q$g†uù}�Ô×5—•Bmk¸Ü.…



Çå™´ˆ!çäÙ�Á



¿¸QhìK#¾cÆ-×¨™�·[³G³$Æ,êrËã•R¶mYúzQCüå



ŒYÌc3™OK±6øÝâ†�ú



ŒBë­¬ËLâ¨ŒÿgãUIâø£3f1^ðX;(:'ûÅÎ
ïœ��¸v1s£àqP8+£à1]TàÚVbÄ30ø�È.h¸·¾æ˜�Þm»iÎ�nÛ´9#ºmJ•A×>ñÇíÒ¡Œb[e”Ö8-…1‹÷pfS—YÄ
Q–ºTù(g]ÊbœVqTFe|»-.I�•Q�•Q�•Q�•Q�•Q�•¼ÆYIŒ²ä£2*£2*£2*£2*£2*£2*ã÷kTï•TFeÜÀ˜ÍïÃ
TÆ]5ÊÒ?Ê�‡€Ã’Äq—ŒÃR�Î�Š£,ÆÝ�/ÅëR–v™MÛZ%‰£�ÆlÚeX’8Š�e�ûå©K9òQžºX¥ˆãn•—»cTkÔì•²ô
u§$cÿ.�eiÛ²ä£,Fyúú,â(nÌ"­³1Ka”å8¨,keeü.



«°Q–þQ­•ã†U’8Š�å™OgaÌ¢.w'­3šƒÎÄ7ßîÉO_k�Åµ�§BXx
Ëˆî�/é7´•3úäÓ7�•�C2B!�X=*/è.,¯Éb;v&>Ué*­‹AÆ@Äh8Xâ�üwÌ†CÆ•X|Ü–ñ¢õ‚`LÀ%×•â0„/„!b
S�lØTÑ]Xž
aJ;b#±8ÈcNÀ–4�¡+ÃPÆÎ4Ã�²<'#È�_*#ÂÒÆ2°éßŽˆù~•J¼½G6Ç+NÀ½p¸åÀ—ºðœX�X��YÒ°SC�¡E†N–
G†OÁæ



;ÖD8b¸�ÿwÜð�Uæ•`EÀã1Ãg�DÄ†ëÈø4iÄÊ ç‘�‘áäÏŠ46,ix‰aáã•™�.•¿•!ãÐ„kã¾¡®



|nbÐÓ)eà¾I™�~j€�òF



Ò�àp)÷ÝM•H�”€ž4¬œáásÐpB-5Žñþàûb—âÍŒxšÁ¥4êN8'v,ÑPÆ=ágFÍ¡×RÁúó�¾È�fÈÆÎ¤Ñ%C·e<5;g
x=6€•w•aà¾QÝ ÈˆÑxG�ß#�¨¬Ùø��l•3p_ÿ¾4ÜÌÐÈ�–ÄÎ0ì
•Œ°9ÝehBKŒafØ£F75v£–�,
ï��� �fØt04š™±„F”�=eô„ÿYŒÆ½Ôp¥¡•�ß�{CzxIèC4üÄ¸ŒuK�†�(ƒüR�AÓñ”�Êð3c/3žˆ__Æ†EÆ0j³
ñhÌ�0Ž��•­Œ¶ÍeÐ�¿ }ÃˆŒ÷”ñ
=‰êò³Nœ���p"þY�ï°±™�ËÖ7£�½€ö\À��ÿ•7pß¯•gÊx¦ŒýËøƒÌèÊ8~%••T†{?ž�àcÒx®ŒOìgŸ
}�<vö/”q�±¡‘q‘�FðEf�ã¾!Å�c™ � �Æ �}`]Gâò�Ëó®¸7



·íã%ñösgÜpØ�¾¶3�Ëë_Š}Ü÷ð:r¤Ñ—Æ³
ã•Áu×iJƒâX&cw�ïÇ82ÃN•ã¥øm•Sã:1¾HâpžmfÆ0xœ7’8þÎ>ÞŒßþŠó1g`NwïG�Ç¶Œã—£Æ5�6�œSi|BÆ
½¯TN¯¥a°A¯{àì’�|b?ÜŒ­¼qr�9Ö��Ï¥á@�"6\6¾Øn~,–‡þ•Œ#xn?üœŒ'â��±2ž•ñ?™�ÓG…;®†VÛ ‹š
‰†»¤ŒÍøO�h



¥Am‹ÆÏÅ½Ó0NŒŸAÄ�}H·4bÝð›Ž
[Ø÷Z¶»�é{Øo¨m-\ñ¯¨]Ž~£!œÄè<Ðt­l
Ëƒ�8ŠtÃkâí�úÐ«[hëºO}/Ô-\ù8§Gý�†•e{h<'£¯éG¸Ï�ZGÝ�ð¢wu·eáíå•×&[ßóz«ðq ›~Ïþõ�Z^—Œ
yË]Š´•QÆysµ¾ðà>�k�‡û¸ëh¸•lXßZÞ;z¼
çÁg†·b{ç!>Þ•`àÇlü“�®Œ#5šk‘•Æ<ÇáØõ•hy€F�•ÁQl•}~fìõ·æö|aÕ6BmOd�¤q¼kì •q



wÐX•> £Eq�Å� �:�;Ò˜Û�I>2� �ccÙÜ9X­¯?@ãÉjë"ø�Æa�œc™�••ðÞ1}×Ñ�}6Ý*¶�H#�Ãm²±ã>&c™



¬Ëûd



Ñ02#Z:N¿/©Ã†�}þà>ÌÇÆ��zëá»Êx••k2 qÎuÉ�¼éÙ•yþÐ•u÷ÞÎJ�<0�Þ<Æ�?ªéáÖœ{ôœó1fä¾zi~ô{
•Zlá•–ëc˜Z•‹v´0üqãu›²±ŠP‡u²º‹´c‹Rà½ÑÐÆJ••.P‰ûºŠþv�L�˜z��ònç&ßc%•5Ú·K¥ªâ•¾
KÏÒÓÌ¥i�ß§%&ïZ¼¹1�G­ÁÆÍbC#ù
¯î[k+£A79õ½~öø›âpU�ÜZ‹J•öí,J£Û§Ûmè<€�¯6�Ýu¹ç‚Ÿå�¦��GSYh¬¹Ò8òÀ„n(Í…€†Wk´•e�×%±(
eh^Í„NH·q<³•¥Ÿ«ËBfÀB]�m�¾l•2æBÜ·®Œf�Ö¼œÁ[
ä”4n´¥•u�Š£ÞRué•Öe!o´R£³A¯1bìP0§hàôëçúXÎpsÆBfè^ÃRùÈ��qÔ¡“�øœ:×…m,½Æ<ôCÙ‹>•­iŒÇ
Ñá×çÛ9£M9Ôhéü••6Ç�Sã•uàq¹ ¬��æÐ«Ï+cž



CÎ#ÓWæEÆ�¨Ûd`]´P¶‡ŒcÂÐ •uY×dÿÛPõÒ6Ö©¯k•ì­ë*Ž#i|DN‡



c…´c·•í¾¡©­¤F(ÛeIÅ±îkÜ‰ÉxØQõ†ÔÐÝZ�ú•vê™=2ö\ÌÃ"çc�–‚ÄÀ8Ø�ŸO[Òâq€'‹f



v •xíUÌ¥vâ�6,“ÑêÁfjL™ÇxžìRi•uß�ÓCk1Ð��•M%šŽ¯™Ð{çÓ×�]�@m¼àâ�TGÜ�MÌ©AññäÒÜ€‹ßjté
¹†zÎ@•yizr‚øøµF3³¦�ÝÔ˜Û•²F­ç^ÏLÈ�ÚˆA�Ã”8x-Ôh�KÚgA��6ú”§ö„±•7’öÉ



XÇ¶­³1`ÃÃvá•1G3o42£Oýe@�öµ!Ý¾ïémž¸§�ëêØ`Äà8¸.ØOp



Ð‚¡ó$ÇFgZ�œ3•�Š¹›‹Cã84�Ç
�Î¤±®



—úé"�ržÀ¾­ê2 ¸äBFƒ[µ-­Xk²•÷C]¸Òà8äDÜ•�·‹6•qd�n?t�—¾vBÏå‹Hó[ô�#™Ì¹_*C–ÊàIF@»OÆ*
|à85þC�?ˆàÇ¾>„Þ�\øx,ˆ†Fs�žÞ`­3Ý4>i<êc•sÜ‡hÐgBó5ž­Ä5¾P•\|›ßÎ]ì’¦î�OÝN•��Í[4ç€¹ª
âˆåÅ.¾0G�è„º�H×÷ÐÄøäE.šTÐXÌ



×\‘†£âQ†?b$·Õ�Ä_ ØOâð±ÝM•S;­‡%ãˆr†=f,âœ,•S·­



'‚�dˆœ‘Ä!KM^|



µ«ÿ�pÐ—�¶í)´{8oJãeÞØvFó‘�"¬_}5b



¡½�­ò�Ë�._k˜yã­Ë¼�$†É�­ßdøê‚®+‚·N~•ëK­>å~�ÐÜßƒ�Ž#–ùHÚeÕáœ�t‘8JòAmÂå3‡oÄ k¹1\ä•
íoc´Ù´VB¾p[ËÚÅ¤ºÀo3èõûd4VSã2g`]¦�?‘Æ>Ç¡



��åc$§¶ÈÕÅÌŒïæ•ye¬$qHãin¼L3¾�L1ÒºÈœ¦ý4_—Ìp•�j‰Aù 59É�Õååx_Ÿ0°•DX—¯�£­Ú6‹ƒ



73À™�G”åƒãðÇ



Ÿâˆøˆ×�A}Â•u¹âœúúaÎÐF



G�a€c.ë­ÒX¡¾~ŠýSS†‘�bÂÀûCl—‡Í­hÐq¯~ÊmKF¼­]z“ÆÄ<FÆîˆ•íÂ†pW¥áŽÕ%gÀß³�ÂÉÃ1�çS^£VR
ãuq°Aír*••hìo�¸ž(Ã[‰ßºôŒCžø¦�&­�hdqdF{%écÚ¤afÆ÷c�G•«Ë�ÃM•ÃqƒÖŸWÒÐNÿM�•6lÐÚØHŒH
»rM±Ã•Â²&



\•~L9%c_�ætÄ°q>u-9‰�ÖÓñ|•±�P>Ðøw�ÈÀó…%?W�4NRÃÈçTõ1ŽãŒ•$­#�î³ª



U�7­G˜�‡^f|¤Œ�­QlàÄ|ÂïŠ…9ÃL×(•[p�ØÇÐ�ª]ÚÔÇ�™•ë¹gº½‰g=�1h\£qMq|ƒÆ¾Èç´‘ÔÅE�O^Áá�
íQƒçÆÚ5µËo°.uY�Ïd£•�•våY2ß~êŠ
Cg��¨m�Ø˜‡O}ýaÞ�ç¤F<fÄÚ¸áš&lzú£œ¡Ó�di]òF4�ÇŸdÆü¨Á�ïu†1µ.4^rÆá�•03Ž„Ìif�h¬²áõ±.
>�!�0‘�i¸™qDÇ–�l¨8T>v�#š4^(c¸¯Œ|]"|Œãà~Ê;N�±þ"`COã0­�c‡��35Ü(Ö¿IÖ•È<Ë�Y]Ì$­T�K
¶
MxB�"†qƒÞ`ß�¾>f´Óº|—¾FŒ\��•[®+�gõÜy%•� Ñ•`œíØ¡~FmûŠÞ•ßáuwÔ¨ÑÁ;�Æiý•×OñäÒ3Îè}



iœ©ºÈ8ðÀ�û‡©Œõ©Âzî�Ëû
� þ � � k ï
à�Ù�þ&Ð�[8n�pþ SRW««sÓ:ž�â•ZS•›•ë¾WK.{™Í±×jqN¯ÝF�®=½�•t7p÷Îº~@�ô§t5§±�ß¡ïËÑöi�
<�‚5OÏŒmù÷bñà � F



xÞ€9�ð¹•7ÚÛÚ
O{DgZh,¹8ßb€–¯µ¡E',xú·è�¬ŽÿÍY�Ëò¥M¿Áb‹ÿÖÅ��:¯Â&jô1­Ú—ÐÛ �¸¾–öhõf•·�ŸÑ!�ý"�óá•·
¨•Í—ï»Ñÿà•Ò|ßü,>Û¥$•_y—Ú¶,FYrz—Œª]foÜ¥ñR–º”Å(KN«¾^Nc�Ç­3jÛÂq”åï_f”ÓR�U>*ãM[¡þñ
*•C]ÿX«5¡¶]wÄZönp~«•½÷žÛnô;h¯Ù
üþ˜v�:¼ý¯/…H¾ôöJUî6‰ù?_‘á�á
øIEND®B`‚•�Dd
� I � > � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � �
#
ð



� A ÿ � � � ð � € b � ð ý � � � • º S "3 � © ˜ ¸ � l I ) � d  ÿÙ � � V â ú � n ð Ñ � • º S"3 � © ˜ ¸ � l I ) � d  ÿ‰PNG
�
I HDR � � � 7 � � , Ô � � g A MA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�� � � � �è&��bIDATxÚíÝÏoÛØ•ð/EEÔ`TSÓ¹h±‚èt€=õ `£Á
¦ƒÙK‘?aë @{Õôd`‘Žƒq�Á¸À¶
�É¿Ð¹õ²3L¼¨.Åx¯
t7t}ð1L44Âòõûý¾GêéW2�±k•�üL‘üèû¾ïñ=ŠRd��,P!•gÈ×së¯O³ß®�À—?�6žvú•/­
H`ÝÅ� �¯•ÀwB



UŽøç{1"Íï�x\ã?¤#÷••_ýÌ�FÐ‡Î·M+!k·M…,.—¥‰¤ªÎ_
�¥AÊ““¢•¨4‘�rî¬_•+v�êÕIo®‰�xq@ó©»Nu $-�I�‰ÖDâ"•¨�$$$\�ñ
@RX�ñ8�kG�0�¬‡ø%Cü«•x
•wŽˆR —Óê¤Eä¤�ˆÊI².2*9ˆÖF<9PÇk6q�•™êÔÖG¢b•Æ»D´Ä†ED�B½�¤µ>�”�é¾KDkb¿ˆH
B†ë#ðn�•Ø°��#Áigï]"ÓËòB•¤ˆê$üïÝ!q±‘Ä`¬­ N€?,
�ZÌõ"‰¾;rY�RH$Óû®#)$'�ò7BŒÒD²&²ÆP ]Zð•%÷Ý#Æ�ÈË²U',M$�¢-…ô“�$ÍÞhýŽˆsÈ«ßíÎ¹ÊÉzKy
•—W+�D’"ªS�Ržœ”�)ªÛW­sµ‘òô“BÆ“ò



Jåiâò …¼›_�ò²4HyrR„Îâr åÉIQH!‰-Ou®Ò THë”çš­<HyFûR•l%�
k�¯ˆœ¬•TóÎÒœ\%$*M$å�”¢2•låéöå¹Ü*Ob×­cã«…T9©•
©•
)-’–&’
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
¹ÂÈei"©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•
©•¿=òB�WüéíÈ
Už‹Ô�¯…xNå…�GTNDêˆ�7�²'Ä =�ÓÎHž
ÜŽO’Ð~¸?îw&RW¼ä�Wœ
aÓÆCBbOœ�²Kë¸�×•©<�X
‡~=àãÔãxðaŽÄ´1aäXG"�­Ç•O ¡'aÄ¢ýöiÿSZÁ2�©¥�›’ˆ+L�;:r
R{Š¸ˆàö€W¨L¹4�²•Hš#jç}•ÿ�á_­üqDL�1D"7�2 õØ¦u.}B�K"©)"�­ÂÇ�•�*SSGü�‘¾BBG€B|ÞNë3
HjäHdãFÜ �R�nŒ�‚¥ïÉí¼ŸD`�q�CnŒM�Áƒ­9�·+„J�·û.=™•!i†À!¶D�Æèˆ



ÁuÜ•Š$S„6z�²i'9â…�#¼}�iŠ



Ë•Àf$É�[!nš#žDê‹ˆ…�£�áHä:#)#‘Bâ�h¿º�ÞB��|’}7Æò_h'ƒ�Ê‘Ð�>#¦B®‹à0QHŠÈ=a8
q$‚ááÆ#…X�’Ì#uFŽ2„¾'‘€‘�ÂGd�‘í� � �ÆH}‹•6biÃÍ•`�© � �q �D �<8¼.|Š$ê�•’4Ü`Š�8øà�If�‹‘
dŠÄuwŠ¤¦�µ¼àL�<a$Á•Œ4†ŒÄx°!`�i�²¯#Ï2ä§øàË��N�•º�ÜJj:�„1I6�ÒõŽÏÄ¿­E•„Ÿ!ø



ƒ�¹ŽHœ!x0F:™E>t¢GÞ�‘'X2rú©xo9Ì‘­¹¿§'!¤•H¬!��IŽ4'±V•ë)#¾ŠD"?B$}��g�
�9Kn»§—sÈÍÔ8b$Ö�ªŽDžM‘ÿ ä�#1V'Öªs7�BÜË‘&!§�É�ç7g
y)ž�…
"q†ü�GB­àßåê8¾BžÝH�ù­{:•Èä^ú1åâð¥p(’:!g¼ñvŽ<¸›�‡QÝ¡HlLä}…<•ˆû›‹�ù0GN��Éí#QË‘�•
„<tï•F�k�G’Ì"ÇT×H"��ÁÝô�…ü€‘QjL¢oÜãAú�“ø_ÝÏÏrD«Î¯ ù
#Vô€"‘ÈÍØ´ão�ò[÷YŸ•±ÃH˜! !?q•ãi$�G’h‘|CÕa„#‰�¹H\Žä�‘Ó



ùt�ùïiN~ r"‘�„Ü±±s}b#r$Ä‡¶¬ö‹Oi§Û]úÃFf�Žo$ŒùF



6n¿•—•èn÷��[¶•/Áƒ[ž?�¦�4Çp
wòwÇ0‰�]�I†P‰?Ôº�¶\ú¶P‹•»±a�ˆì�Ó
Z]¸�Õœƒx�ŽÃF“�3 �›¾´Î
Á��é þfÍ`£�ý]ÜÞ²a'Æƒ».DéG‡A·Û:•nÛ�ÉÞ{�²­ÖmØŒÁ



ê�õ•Ð4Ã‡=ØÜ…ýà‹^­­�ûá#»ŽÈáÓG=+�•Œ%#–Dn3â‡�ì:"FøP!­ncDÈc…ü?!­YoB
GèH{?xÔkôã�öÃÇN}”#Ÿ�>�"�Î"Æ,b`uºõÑÈØ•úpXgä
§M‘ "ß#ä•‘;� ð`B‚�!ÀÈ"ÁC¨!v@H˜#®o



›ˆ4 ÞÙƒgá•–Dê
[£iK�º˜XŠ� �ˆµìz´kt{cÓ‡�4Ã°�ÔþÛÐÎIö'©�À¦¥¿­@_9L‰Õþ^UŸ~´è�Ã§/•Þ¦oãV‹Ž¨½Ô²
‹K¶ùÍHsúëh Ò•î¶³�Y±Ôç"adúœßY�¨¾üe�TÈ›—�•�Òl«>Ë
v…6ìdë\á&—}àî•MmÎ >ÔìÓÎµ)Ò•�þ‚öÜ



k�!·x}¤•Ñ�„Î�_F°½-�Þ¨� �S¤•E22V!Bd¹�ÁýÞ�‰†pŽø C!æ



�®Œ�¦H–£¶Bvç"
ç"�™u‰pYç��‰cÉÈ1�;Z$›�©­@¸:��äÈy8‡ÌUg�R×#9çHF+ª“å�òÜðøa¨Î•!VðÖœ´ACë:b�8Ûv�iÑP‹
H“ªc­H,¼™#fÖÄ„4�ÙÈ‘ÍÐüVÈ�çd •=ZÏ•.ž�¦œ2¶—#85lp©#í�&2±Æñ



¢ç ;‚›œ0B¬



FÔ/�”‹3:¸�Ã‹ ¶�ƒ�_šá9Ñ�…�ÙhŽHDe
:;˜}s
Ü�›”°�û‡Ù£¦Åœô`ˆW"tbA`|AH;Ð«³#1Yvé[•ñlåƒ¨m¨Vê©y‡�



oåÈ¶£ÊMÚ¹Ç‰†Zo�ÒX•lçˆÉ�(dô­‘Ö�ÙYD|‰øoG²’‘¡ŽÜ
¨



áê�Ø¤ö•+�*dš�DºòqDÞ�IÖäM…lQD†?•È¸�ñõÙ•)ÒS•«�ø­H0‡P�®õT®Þˆ4ç•¡ŽÜÒ�cib7ÕÁ|9•!]‰P
9ílæê&ÞT‘0Â­cå‘ÐÁƒ�±f�»•
MBnñ_Î˜GF
‰é�Ü¢sÊö•d¶u:´SƒÂ6ð¬�*û]œl



Ë‡1�d�Ö×àª�p@7¡Ü�^‡Vv�6 ‹ã…o¥Ð‰èÎ�Ý�3}k‹oÈ�Ž€Ïb¾ÍåÓÍK¾�H·



]y«ÐGäFhl�‚�$àÆ�ò>ÝÖ’7%Ýé}ÆÕ�•X4rYC�l²»s«�y¿QÄ
Í'ô�á� �•#Bº0Œ€�|�se$¡Š$XŽà0¸�T•7"‘Ž�–3ƒP"��ˆœ b*Ä¸\–�•‘!}…�ûX�DÎU$GZ$óˆÌ

ÝÝpôfÄPHc(�N¬ùÄWH •H%Vk•�¹¡#�Fè¾¡…‘ÈûÈˆÀ¥Ö:òV1ç„‘æ,Ò…Nˆˆ#�Ÿ�-�F’™H°{›½Îlu�‰àLU
'•$ôV"ØCÍÇ0•



¦È“¼:„Ä�âÊÛé˜XB¾ZDbì/ÓÄæˆXŽ˜x®,•d�’G’2�ô�Dè%&öÐÇm�
¨‰�Ieuœ•ˆ!‘t5¢n•?ñ•,'©ñ:¾6í'9Â‘Ìö“�Äž"�Ïná7;ÂqB9ùŠ"¹¾
�[ö¬Y${›…�ªŽÙkÏt¶•-­Ÿ`Ö7Æ�¡7;âkç³ˆ™å¤§G2ñ7²H<Bœ�áH®ÍEbœèÈf�
Èê\„�[µ×„ôV"†D8±[zëL@E�Ù[æE„Yï•­WË�ðæ"éëÕÁ��«3VÈžì�
Hª#3‘`b±Ç2’À



2¦~¢Jxöz4òiˆÖ:YbSB/ îjDµ^!o



�•W„tS>�#wšXB`%�JDÈê\ãHöÆ��<eÐ
��'Áx••¡ŽL2„ÞrzE�¿E„È–Š$›¼�y��26•ç•c¿•!�^…ŒÈœôRCŽdùäe\ÄæI¸€ô•
´TNhø£é0‹Då$ŸÄlFŽ�1Î–"¡BBÙÓ"‘Á!úþ$�
:‹�br�­*äœ•
ªÎÖžÁG&iö�&'6•ï•Np7Ï}»«çä`š“TNÌCÑçd‰��{cš°‡‹�çd�Éæd?kb\?¢ñDà
”#�D@Ghv­&�2Û:ˆœÈ¹x��æ‘Œ¡—hÕY@&3ˆOÈ®•‰íhˆMï qÏò)¢�Ï€¬u\•#Án•YÞÐ"aDÏ‰†$I-•DCxœÑ
‘Î.õ“>!<¡ŸÓ



ædÕIj¯f�‘#/ôœ0ÒUHo,§A…"�óH„È�§Q¿¡w6BTu�‘‘È³•Þ=¾ˆí���my„<�pŒ�¾½'�kr$Ç
¹�•¬ªãéˆ9É�™�Ùótd@Õé)Ä£‹�[Èkp�•�óµDhæ{!G{Spëø½aÛSÈpW«•<ƒe�]OÄö9¶Š†Ø
ÙâœÜ%¤;E(�y*#rB�lÿEÈûB!²³ÑðèDÆ9EÂÕ¡KÐ�" ZgL‰u<z©rˆÓ
¾‚0_Eß;�š]¸Ü•½Í¹Wjý7ÞÀô³W¥øÚç—ù]áaöâ,[â7 ø"
Ô}�\~¡î�mÓ‹ŸéëÞgS¤._?Î¿6nî�ük;€•B¸�õ!"¨÷�¯å?‡æ&Î½õ>!ü\¸~­ZmhoËg¾�õM¼ÎÀ”×ÛÐ�á§‘
ñ9àlÐæ—2±q�šGàFÔÙ�»²Ÿà«¾�ó�ì�



wà4À••}l¯O±¯ƒ30þwŽÿ�{¨€•�ý_Ÿ�‘•”çù˜"ùì��í«èù��Òóä4>�ÏÓ'¯|ùEtÄ«·|Lˆ>°QÄç”Rw]$)
Y»:…Er…•Bš¸DýÄ+M$8½•&’
YD’õ�¯€Ï‚�Ršœ�3Æ�‘“B")¤uÊÓcKÔÄëGRHb
é'åAÊsî�…¸¥@ÒÒ
å©NyZ§B�—òôØòt¶òT§0dî†�ÿ|ñåÓ—×æncdok/.^�­E+��­ÀÁªý§Hî¤}ë•~I•ó'—„ðÆú3ÏÿûU@Ÿ�áÇN
�ý·$œöþô|ò;÷ÿnX¸ë¦UTHÉ‘?�x³Èÿò:\éIEND®B`‚P�Dd
� ¤ � C � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � €b �ðÌ � � � ˜R_ž¹ý �Ý°ªáwJmØÿ¨ � � ×òú �nð  �˜R_ž¹ý �Ý°ªáwJmØÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR�'�7�hýÆë�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs� � � � �7RCá�1IDATxÚíÝÝoäÖuðCq Êè@�a
x�™Š³0P?z„}È¸QD�N›—Â•B¢Å�õ[:†_dD�©�cå�ÁJ_Š1¢�è[ÿ€¦@à½Z�ÑKc=æ¥¨¸•Q½U\,Psa.oÎ9÷ò
k$­w5\ƒVIÀs—�ò7çÜ/~Ì@�YÅ�•òJ•ÓÌÏñe¦û[€­_y!À@J­Z¶L`¶wë4�ÿ§ÿ.�Üpe²
–”‘ñoxìCÃÜ;–2ö$Ä0õâV¢8¤8òøõ�ë'�`Jùµ



�Jõ�ãžYº}êýÑØ¸þ«•öd�€!Ÿýu¸a·�ÞWÿô
Ü
)�oêºu*Qª‰¥Q�å;ª$5Š¥ÉèUfTT¾ž^ñÉç„é�<ž•+e—*I%J\‰�U¢„•(A%Š�•L­•0½�B��ù•(Ð(—*Ó·t®
\�™ÈèJ•œ‹¥�Å•BI²¾{U…ÎG(U¡T�
*�V�ætÊH÷Ý«E£kw;•wíi”lö¶¦É(S®V1“±�•(Ó•í§?«•bqk¤8×N±¯ªÄ•(:�œ1W¦Wh–š>#:�TR/ž_‘r¥

¦zEÒEb}”+N¼ÅþR�¥†µ�ó�¨•2}FQ%J•b‰*™¥ªQêÖ_ªR¦­—hŠó‘WŒ¥‚³Ú”
þW©²X‰2Õ•‡›ží+Sœk¤xS^5»•\{kÅŸînB+¢:å*HI
¦»WÓJ8Ý}£Vâ+ßÃ�•¤Ôéâ+*ÔÔnþŽwEE”šè%•�•8¼…kW�EùÕátK�K�J5±Ô)£J”¤FJ•ê¥š–nF@£4Ê”ŠW#
¥²Œª™�ê4{7J£4J£4Ê·¬xU(q%±Ôéª¹‚Úõ®£R§6Š«É¨�¥‚Œjv•Y‘âÖ'–Ú´QÍ”jêå[;«íU¢�V¢œT¢TS/•
Ò(•Ò(ßm¥f×»•Ò(ß¾�×(–ë¥Ä5Š¥BÅ«Q,×K©Ó¹±Q�¥Q�å¼R§�óúÍ»uÊ¨NmÔ(õWš^×(•R�¥NgµFi”F¹–Ê
ÓJ”g5Ê¨Q^‰R§³Úõ;O×)£:)×o�4J£|W•:•ÆFi”ÿ÷Š¼vJ•j·Q^™R§óÑõ;Ã^¿Œ®_½ÔPQÏ‚ÐËñË�•VPöd(
å�ýÏ�b)wé%’ò”þ‰å�Òy;îü„>%-ŸòÏì­ÈgJ±IÙ–‰##�K|Á£�´òˆtÞ{´²›•!ï„­•*�+6ímÑKèÑ�íˆ�ØZ
qi%-ù£ÇüÑ™âI“”•�—Ê-V<¹Ï�Ðû¸=•êý}*ƒTÙ$eÅRJŒ{»X†ZIX�\ºJ�Zá•xÐXÆŽ



SE°‚o¸ +•«”@+�+­¤%¿iðG³²Œ
�•)� �j=UÔvV°ôi£ÐJ°‚Šì™R8´Á”•“�¬8¸� �
Å£’Þ•lZIK3û¨pÅM�zW+•­�V¥ïeºV°ô©�iÀ‹¹�“Š���cIñÝTQoâA©Ò5¥¯�áÄ@Š((n¬?%S¬TIÀË�C+ø†
MŠ¥vÐ­çÒö]Úþc¹åbIŠ›)fQ‰qCA±i‡�Rf´2—+?Æ•�E””P+‚•�)¾­”}­˜™�©�¼0U:¸ÁVŠ¯�_+[v2¡D\Î
P‰J‹•ùsJ�+qËQÙMfÝp
K<J â•r—´×¤¿�³â•ª� £•2ÇÊ.)�iäJ[Š÷Ié¢’ r�7¢�,ieeÅ7i‡Y­Ì¤Š'ÞOPé±â„sôQí‚ÒQJ€Š…¥ÿ.
•ŒRP
ÞÖÊÝ¢ÒU;¡²¥2*(Û�+ÆnÔÓJ\Tþ†�#‹�cpƒ[¤ÌeJ°•ÇrHÊIrc/Š½/ï&ohå½‚�¤´H1Re;þ‘�tóX1£ß¥ÊI
A�¨|Á �AÂŠ
%üD+ï¥Š#Þ¦í¬¼®”øMG½YT:‰aEmR€�xWþ#+C¹@±ˆ!)Ÿy­Ÿ$·÷ÂØûŸ“øû¤¼¶�mº�—äk¹�¶³XRåQ�•¨¤|
_+o8A/U’¢²ƒJ² •�Rö; *ï¹�9£ÿB%få”byôK¥�,%7•Ÿ*Û¨Ü+*á{îÁ
¹AÊÁ�¤Äç•#­Üge ”‡ý²òp¨”1¿ŸÇÂõòè3Š…>¢�‹Yˆ¥•*:–{ƒä{ª^b—”/IÙŸT� •¥¢òE¦Œ‡eåT+7•¢Ÿ¹
�?Ð�‘2&ep©â•rŸ”Ç%e“c¹_Š�3�‡Ÿ¸¤Xá•’zc�3»÷QâŒQÙf%ñ±tö•›Ü<Œ~â•?ˆoê�•€�‚ë�T‹°�&ŽNì
?>`K‡?rï•bs�ö(�Óy,åï8–ß$Æn¸èùKq�K



fÀ
X�,£bŒ�ú{ŽËÆn@Œ�·=¸� �ØÛ¼à 2�ÑÅ•ÃE� �C)•u0ø¨0Å\� 1Çb•�ÛbV)A{�Þ
M;è¹âQdZ~w�¶ƒÄ�Tî±2� � �}f•hl‘²Š�øíy�



—X�lÜ�ï•¶�wÂ»–è9¤˜[¨Œ�éÌŒ¢…1]{w:xtð1)
JÙ0Æþ§ó3ƒáímñiQyß�±³ó(|�•åî�*³£èÆØãz!eÇ-(&)@Š•J_)­;á�Ö~BÊ›¦1\îì+…cÑÊ'EåÖØß™ÇuT
vœÖÚÆmRÚwÂ7·Iy�½EÊÂ~�‹VÀ��Ë:ÕË2Ö²a±2XÚõw�[ýuŽ¥•1lo%Î­«X�¶T½ÜÖÊ€þHá_�`[)�,¿…Êè–
�;ÐZ[¿EÊ�Å"�ç(�oYF´Œ Ü'EÕK?ûÿ•‘‚•ÑŸ ôa`¤6¯•



ßÀ°
¦ � àø � ˜Ø
†@+�•Á±äÊ*�~¶2�¥¥Å•�ß§•¬•�Ðí¨­�þë‘E%[Œó
/fúaÀG§‹w±rÙbæe�0£™—RŒ
�PŠ‘*s/�KªÍ”7Ó�x‰Œ.YÜ—«—Wªx¯&£™YÝˆéÒºôØ~YI[¨C/J�Ø



´y�×ÛCZŸ…¹!¼#À†îˆÚŠ�ˆÉŸÆ7�Y;wÕQ™Âë&—�,Àqº�P¹AÃ-UzZéðgªXXé(E•%�2efRÉÒ+(«��tFªDe
ý¢XŠ
h�²˜fÏ)8•¬Òzçb�.WVË±¬R,ƒ�VxØ�”`�Ûh•¦!TÖHé^˜ÑŒ.±Ÿ



rÅWŠÁJ¤ê%Ë(8­KAéèÞ—*|
-+p>–4#8¯€V�Æ�‘Ê¨­>Wá£
ÊˆjµuN�ŒT7X-÷ÝÎ„2 ½q~^ÏëE˜�…b¡a±•®vÍù’B1`þY½•Ò)f„Ê~–‘¯�ßü5ýËðgX9Ðµ�4
UFŽVÚ0 óR7S:ÐOg�ß\QŠÙ†ngÂZ„å�w´æ©mN„åÂ÷H™]Ä›�ì‚]�èZ¹`iÓË©ÀK+¬‡CÒPÁØ�Áˆ°ŸX
ÍYhàî�mTR



nqœ„Z­s�êÞÆCv€+—+s¹¶ªg#Põ¤”®dÔ•—(X{—)í—W0#Œ|•.!
ÊH+«ß¤ä%çoùj�•—�ly‹”þª•ÓÄ¥J_ÇÒç+



­´iý•fÊN�ÛT»}•Ê‹eÔêêŒz”I®Ðva|c½¤�©©›ë�û2õü®Ž…k·ó¼Œ¸\MG¾ÎhDGóˆ()�ý¥_¬Ý¹
¥§Úf&Õzªïr¯ó.��ƒ‹”´…ù



b••‰Œøhœ•¥È�Þ;StßM�›•|�™íu@{/G†



æy/T–µB��Gz4âú2NÂæžÏ�²òçpG˜{x4H­G>=B
ì�n‡Æ¡¿¸�OCÃ�ó+x´IOáèáÙ�•õŸÓÃ²e"Iió�æ@••�@Ï¿�~HÆÏ�~²çª‡‰ü



S=àäG‘üà.È•yRN}œGXq•�è�—¸#­}^Q�WQ�j�û¦oõ.S.‹Å<U±



°1Qé²ÒVŠ“*² Xüx´¬`�bR��åÃ’â=Gñ”²–ÇÒƒ­–�•ÑŠ{±"Cã”ûn{„çV



VzôŒ�Ûè =’L­
¯xÙ�ß\¡•�Ž¸¥ç´2È�³¨˜¹2ÙF¬´?öŠ
õ²Y­8¤˜ß pFÀJ‚“Þ�)�R°¿ôt½œ\�‹;�ËS­ÈLÁŒ€�5�fN
±��*6+G©r‡k7œT
±¸—Äòvh°’tK±ô`y]Õîi±^ò/�ÊÊ•„ÆYZ»kY,³¹Âµë\T/vöe…­a•I�Ìh�†¬à5�Ï¨�¦þ2â�Å›TpLßá¾�¥
mÄ_¨Xdž‘›*I9–3~þ‚cºO
^y�°²Áß,`,F©^Ü´¿$…6ŠB8û½•ý|4æÊ‡�ç4�•VTÄ¤rú°¤„À�-n�§T/­�¬d±<˜ˆÅ£í¤Ü+)k�å§›ðD<W•
•t,‡©¢f†@•ÆMãTlnâE\Yq/Sî—3ÒÊ†q&~B±˜GÅ6zP�•Xo?ŸT8–áÈ8ÐŠ�‹�‹yäëÉ6��T»™Â-Ge%•e=Sv
•b­O*‚çB­|\Ìh˜ŽiŽ%Q±Ä�Å²—Ž£LÁsÄ�ô5]¦Ð˜Ncae]}«SÈhO}�—Ï»¤|�¨¾{ô¯Zéç
fÄß
á˜�¶ú&+´÷ø�Yš½7±•œcVÒXT½�Ævª�‹±R8KfJ:3¬lR½ì•�Îh•*ë4�£Ö©Ïç>T^ßóÏ))ÇâùÊbÜÊ3r&�|•
Ó£ÚÝ�Ãh"£²²A��ûªÃ–ë…2Æ)…•§ás�±¸ŽŠµ—)Å6R}ÙxL-ýô\FkÆ}V6Pé±²{©‚3ÆcŠE†¦VpÆ¤»¨²228�
O)¾W¨�V8–�þy%(Ç"ñ2íB%¶RE*Å»\Álª–ì ÅL3bå¸õb
Å’�c9.Äbì¶Ê�™J‰Íc±ŒJPˆe3S¶°^Žéêè1•ïŒJZ/kÂ²µÂg’]Á�½y,°QRTFa1�œûßá+•ÀÜ†yš�0�>YÓW
È‘Êˆ�[)1Î7¨<
�×ÏúKw¤Îö#•ŠM±à™ƒc±SE’ò4Wöh>~‚õ�Ï�ÝÒ]êu˜�*÷U,–V8�›µMœOÊ±˜ê¤„J+W8–O•¯¥èÊ|½ 8üE=
*G¤|Íçé�èÛë­¢bp�‘2OŠ}$ø”Ÿ*o±ò¬¬�Z±•Ú|7Ñ/ßµé–�o<þ–ît>
¬3ú–ƒû‹ù‡@_3Pí~-�ç••�,ÕFpéR¸ýZýK�Ö±DÐþdb·ç+��™*M3½)´ùö¶ð¸ùgZY£{ÖŽ(?@õÁlçiþ•Ú„‹
#Šáâýú&=±ž[£�®6Õî}˜íÒíú,žúqP™+ôd†7¶cü§±K÷‘NhÌC;T7ÝKx�È¿óèŽ¾À�®��…%ÁêBw`žÁzh>ðñ
�í©0ÿ�ì¬]<oã(œ]æ_Bà
Ü��ýnÁØ]ô²ß†æ¿*úœ_¿riËßÓÿ ÷72‘ô�\ž•Ñ/ŠÔOz¾âß�ýŸuôy®LóK'ª�§>Š¼v±Ô)£:)uªÝF¹`©‘R§
ŒêÔFß5%©Q,/°Ô(–Fi”Fi”Fi”Z(Þu‹¥ÂëÝ™­Ð“‘­� åÈ�Þúµ”â��è_¼Œ�S/Õ)�v¼ä_þ�L9ú�Àþã/qóz
kâQÐó�j£*–Fi”o_ù�æz|Â¹rì•IEND®B`‚•�Dd
� ó � û � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð � � � � 3 œ y € G ê m 6 � � ‰ ^ Ù ~ 0 Ê ÿ í � � ' � � ú � n ð å � 3 œ y € G ê m 6 � � ‰ ^ Ù ~ 0 Ê ÿ ‰ P N G
�
IHDR� � �0 �ö<Ïh�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs� � � � � �è&� �vIDATxÚíÝÏoÛX~ð/E­¨�´¦‚^�À5å50i�E5èa4XOèí ›[{í¡@�dÑ\Š]�sX�ñšt�Œs
ÈŒzœC0þ�zho•Ã¶¦ê�*ÐÅæ�hQÓð�ÙC‹ÐØEÃA�¾~¿ß÷øË–=�‰‹a]�³¡(‘­}¿ß÷È'=ie�‹/P�E#�Ð•ÏÛv
D



�[ûÃ½Wö×5Bx›e4Ž\yK­\ûóŽx9‡qÙbA8„>ßÔÄÿˆè�ïŒú_×0!üªlc�‰×•¯}æÈÍ—/•ñË?ù�÷ë�_¹”aŒ¯P
�U1®RÛV¥UÉ¥�#¨D�Õê§!XBxóW²¦�˜4DY‹�8Îè‹ÔÃGÃ§�f�ÃCÃÃ‘b>cŸsqÑ QÇ™Ë°à�ÿÅ±ŠF}°ç7ðåƒ
�ñè;¿ �àÑ
�& �t4¿„0ç6¢Ô0æÎ…•`1#,ËðKÈ…•ùN˜b�ó� �‡ �š·h� �ø‹�FE



saÃ]ÌˆÊ0´�



cQãXDÎâqÐE¨,CÄ·�7æ\ösÆoœù



ª©2–æ•Ä‚“ÄèÌ;fçêÑžw¼Í�
Œ·Ç9Ã^´
Œ·e�æb�,2FUÌp��çÊ3ìE•8©Ç‚qÀ"c¶Œ�£
�ÖÃ,!ŽÅ•…Æ—,•Î70E£Œ8¾a#�³ç«Ç¸"†YV�ª¯/l”�‡½h=�ŒÃ*Á(#Ž¢1__Ï�ó^ƒÊ4°mõyÇ—œ±ð8'•ùÆý
4o�ã°4Ãò�™ÿP¹ø%�Á"¯-�Ë3Âù_k•�#šÿ5¿
Sið�Û\DÖ?�Ì=çh%qÐ|áÜï£�ÃŸ·{ÈzÐëBš}°�1Ä�‚æL%1h9•“È�s/e�Vm”nÔm[�—�{�‰£Î¥ü\ªR•ªäR
�ã*Õt\‚ñ¼�£ŒšV%—2â¨•«j˜�‰£6j£6j£6Ê2ÌŠÄQ�å�fm”nŒ+bT¥e�W©eär•êQ†QF=�6âº¿£ŒzÌ4ÞTÄ
ø�êa•`Œ¯P.eÄQ�µñÛ6¬Š�U©Gm�«"F]•«›KU



³"FUêQ†QF=Ê0ªR•ª�fEâ¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Ú¨•Úø&Œqmä–2¾‹_•Ÿÿê�feæùË¨G•Km\fŒ¯•
a‰/ÕÆk!²¯Ÿ�Ðv²�Ñ?¯Ôš�<èE�Ç˜~•á¹�6­-�òÃÏé¦Üí€î�‹È�'ùu
h½/b�¯­&mŽElÑš7ð¿)�r7u?{,„¡Öl�òý6Æa
ŸCÃ�1�=¼G7ñþ Û>:¸Ak›Öü\“Ô0„OûDh8t CÇ>Ê



S�tlœ�|Ð.m“±”�txÌ�øŸž7øþÀ�ž2x•�¡eÁ§´�ë"4…çDü˜ç�MàM•v“¶.�K¸"]ó~nb<Õqß¼aç—×ö9��²
åƒ•2ìXcÃæ�ÈÄm6 `8QÁ€³F@ûFÒÏ�¡ºßO



S®¥AÛl¸vÄ†›�¶2ìÔÐ„ÏÇjd�–\'†•�!?†�K¶4\e4�¹�Z»V



îä£ñDK°è@e�dàn¸ÞµBiØjí„‰¡å



>�,~Lo¯å•kÂ­+Ã•ësF�ÂO



ŒÕŽÚd€�7SÃ�ÇÒ¸EÆ52šÙ��VØ�þ�î›7¦h�×Ñˆ¥±­µìï7Ø€Ô�Øh(C·"4ÖÐ�ºÊèI�•uÇQË!ã–4ÌÔÜPÆª4
ü;¸FÃ½�ëycw¬â@Ã…™†ã¯Æ¸î(£'Üi„ë¡ð§tìuiø���]2ÚŽ§Çœ
�º2t6ÞMÃ¶Ä/_DïÌ6Ñ0ñ¾³†wOèciÜ°ƒ•Œ�d¸‰1eC3�6t6ÆÒðR#Æû‡â1�ÖiÁø+Ûïå



<æÃX�&�û$3îÐý=eDlX¸ãèGöñp–�ƒ�¯I#*�nbœHãÛ3



—•n



{h�Ï�ï¶ŒÃ¥\NÙx•Œÿ>
oXÇd„;6®áÐ‚ÝnŒFÏqïÄk©�>sÞ&«c£ñ;&>_G�/)<ö:�CÑT†AqÜ‰�ã†�|†�n�?·­R�Ç_ˆÎ!��‰éIh[xì
·s†Û•¯���|˜3ŽŸ9.�˜“2BñD�Ï9Ž¡¸¾�þÈž¤q$ÆwÓ\rFëvôG�ÇwéùCñó“ð®5Ázì…•:ÃX3•»‘4>#ã=+ø
��szOåbË8Ðš|AÆ¹8š9ÃDãñmŒ�ãøø�CñtJqD�?!ãú�ë1�Æ™ñ„



Ì{�õT�9Ã£ñÉ4t”áX“Ÿ‰ëÏÑ8ü"îÈšr»À÷)6Þ±&l¬Yþ3ç1Æ±‡†ÉqÄÔ.ŽŠÃq‡q›



ˆégÂ�Ð#ú¹½�û)Xö�•ŒeçããH7ð|ùÎ44,ÿ@üË!ö1�ûÖ^`ÚÞ0†‚�ÒOåm•�ÑO•îlé–×¶A
Ñèá¾•Ž}ÜöÃ†éâ¶á[�­'”Ë–4´°a¸Ý!ì†�®o�lê¦ÛÁ5�^o�&•azë¶wŒÛîp��Â¤5�CMóÛtLC•ÈÆ-�z+0Ú
\3¤±fL†ëhÜ5w#ûÉqpW•4ÜnOÐàµ2&hll~W—q´



­·ŒÆÓ}z�Fá•½ÃáMeXÊXï•1tiè:%–7´ÔXo­�w4ž�7



•rðÏ�•�·”q×Ô–ÑFã��?&ã“ãàÇzb<L•k*Ž��XC“Œ•Í;†4Ö



Šc"•ñ)®õ­mð|®i{²•m;¤ŸsÃ8�P�˜l€Ökc.dÜlO|l¯ekìÃŸ•�­ƒ�º Ã¿–�/]­



��´±D�ŒðV�`cC×�ñy6èW�Ár}ÐzCÜÆç¢Ç­Äà¥‘Ý\.þ=£6ÿD"þ¯ƒ´ÆO¹‘Ü_4rTgÆ­F2øß�Y=/¹{¦qÑ¢g
k6�s�•lÝËmÏeœY¾–�ÿ·ŒæâF�»Å4w–5 •–Ó§ênR_;ghÜïúÒèâ�ôÃî=>¶�Ý�ìz•%è†ô8ž›´^Á>‡F[
}2:Ô�¥Ñ—Fw •Á³Qóð



aƒâÍ�•�•� �,ÇÓ*�•Ìè�*ž¢¡A³-O×4§�ç•Äî‘ÅÇ²¡§FûŒÑÏ�M�s�»I—�6�*—þèl»�•Ç‚ZË8�ƒãYîŸ3à
¼Ñß”µe£±�ƒ¢�3•¤•“Ún¦ñèÆþ¾2ºÊ€sFG=•[]kÚyC#ãzÒ—� ú__]s²zè^k�4eô/Ëe”�š24þ#�Ø–T�-”
mÊmÛÄaÈŸ���½ÔHûÒ¦4VSCÓ¡ƒF±•Èsn¤ž—ë!ûcšKÓ’ÃP“ÛE‡¶2ò}}i›®ùª¿j{tž²Ñ\’Ç¶l¸ÆÆ



ÉÀ8ú2—Urð�k@kKÕ´��O;rÍm�øÚ#:æý¦®aÓ/¶>rÍ•‚!iÐYgãqûLMy¡ë¶v�°š�c×Ø¡±`•Ú�ÛÅpÛëjÜ�Â
ªwÑ�ÕËÖ.¡|í‘k2èþ•dœ¹èzÚÍâaƒ—½‚áÑ¸w¡Ñ(�ž�#Ï��oe4”aæ•îÛ��ù1q¨ŒvÞØ#£¿¡Icã"£›�|áéQ
ŸÛãë+�ØÇ/­G>Žö@ÅÑã>Gq



Øàí·Ìe /æi�Ê ÚR­kŸ3�omP�>•/—ÅÑ¥:´xpKêáË>ÖMâ�ÍìcòØQj4Î�|þ�ª¿ú��÷yŸ$Ža–
Ç±’7



ÙöyƒÎõ<�táu†Êà�Òâ±:ÐŸ{¦�¿­€éÂ:ž{º µ2úžþ9žË4�³Î“Hž�Á±§•a=‚�_·è<¥y/Ÿæ÷hÂ¬·jb�n£ñ
)…kÐõ•æ>ÔÄ˜š¨âI¿€ö�<é†Æ®•sŠjr•WF‹•#ºŽÑ¼™ë¤†þ•Æib,ãµM�ÃÊ•sÉ



9ÉÈ�™3•Hû�ãxJåk,S=
Æ+2ä¤â%q„ð�^
?¦æ¡q”Œ¥!<P¹œ°!'=½•



Ü•ŒÇd´–
�Õû®Ÿ�¸ïŽs•�&FŸê1�¤ñ=ž°Œà� �n�Ç%†Çõè»•N�Çû4ÙiEÚ
?©‡%ÜKŒ;�eP�¾ž�6��M�Ÿ•CM0+c�ã˜È\d�h`­•Ÿ'N£o�r.‰±“�ZÁØÎrñZœË§°´.+jNsq¸;rÒZæbf¹ü
EÎHâH



l÷�¹8¤Áq@ÁXÎÕ4©�ŽŸ÷�®)L¥aœ1Ü‚¡ryœ�•ª©44Î%™PßÞ™i¸Û[•Ô0²8î�…vùŠ8RƒÏ—B.©�JÃ‰¡`8Y�
?ÉÅÑ�dM“8^zFòa�Ž|þs¹¼ÊÕcUµË}ù¡���»™¡)#ù $ÉEÖt •w³\ŽÈ˜zÆ¾ìØ³



•×*iüÚËÎ¹w½´¯ïcÀ�½pÚÍêQìchÜWÆIÎÀ
ó§ÒÐ÷Ýˆ•b.9ÃûK4"iÜÉ÷uŽc‹Œ#w;dC» �úÌãAX4ÜVÒ×·¸•á˜@†•v
Ê%22Ãœe,Ã¦¯/ÁŠ4Ü�"í9�� �xÀ},­�¶õ}�gÐ¸›ä‚ýã�I_ÿ
‰ƒ�¯g…šâ˜•Öôî?Ë¶=gPÛ‚¹¯rI/ë­ÊÀó�•§�|™jt¤Ñ�ær±�$†“~¸äæ



ª}f`M7=�Ç}:O>�õç`ÉÍço�‡Ëwaÿx�™GÞÖVbÜ&ã^bÈ�¦42x`öÿð gp·ów�Ü£ºlm³ñ˜



Ìå]2:I»(ÃIsÑUM5�Ó=6¬#o{�N��ã@HÕ�ÏGìhX•�••S�‘™]‹ñÜ?e#d�ÛvDqŒ<½C5½ÏF@5µSC¨�#9�e„
g•%ŒC�2ì´®eå



­hÄh`M�Õ.CY�ŽCå�hà �
[Öt–Áqà8��j:ÊÅ•Œ�u#5ÀÉ÷u#3œ0k[ÎÅÈ�4È�B½èB+g„F1Ž‡yCÕ�÷™aèéù’æb²1}ÈõX¥×­�Ç’4ÜYq„
Ùµ˜®ë§AV�Ù.+d,«k¡Í†—3Þ�ŠãË@ÕãaÒ.KÒè°qÀ5¥
•|1fC8Ã�Í}o'À8Ì|MÑØÆ\ðÚÇ†õ¥2�Æ¡¿NŒÈT¯�é��$5å>6r1¡åu6¸¦žùZæ‚ÛQÔ8Í�<ÎýŠë¡‘ñD�·Ù 
\ � Ã ’ ¹ ø � • p • q � �



ŸŒ@ÏŒ�<÷1�i�ÈÁÎŠÓ\D|•��Ê ë�¿•èÃ`Ó´Ü�•¶Bo4~•…u;Žì­ßÚ—�¿�‡Ào˜Ð
8—Ùï³ÙÓÒ›Þ�µÕ••ï¿Í'gß_bŒä1´vÝV#™¥&ccCÏö³äû�é4ÚÐìª9oš¿hôämšÃü!ÝÕ"Óò4¼Þä„G{�•ŒÆã
>lÒ¼Ëª‹çKsÝ­Mƒo�Zëð}Wã;{!>�^RšC|/¤}•€®•�øÝ>4-x6 Ï~žaM•˜úúÐ7>‡S•6v°z8•¯Dð�½•ÀvX
¢±•¿¼•¯uœx•úÇX}/gú¬yêÉoÈüTÐ·`þË‘•»$rÄ@¼yI_^¹hùEu¾­T�EÃ¬ˆQ•zÔFm\¼Ôßù®•ÿ/FÝ×Ë¯Gm
�—ª´m�Æ~EjZ•v©J.e´KUúØ¸"FUÚ¶



£®GqÙ‡O~ö�•ûäµÿ’þRj6g²ñw?¸éˆ•ø(·ë¿½�Gâßß‹­¬¨ÿÏÍ�!bqÓ~e–ðý±r



/½•Áý£�ÎPÿÏ_5 ûö¶5çßÍ-,U1þ�Òá�&�T¬•IEND®B`‚6�Dd
� ü � è � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð ² � � � ] 7 6 T Ñ œ º X � µ ° S ¤ •
ÿŽ � � ¼ � � ú � nð† � ]76TÑœºX �µ°S¤•
ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� � �. � "Ç½�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs��� � � �è&���IDATxÚíÝÏ•ÛV~ð/EU”�U”áÃÊ•:ÔÂmsÜ1|¨‚ÊÃÙmà\ŠäÚCÐ*0Ðì¥‹1rè�QEŽ'°²€
1Jzò!°öºèŸP ÃY-ªŠ¨·¶(°ÃÉ•ö²CÇ
˜Árõúý¾÷H‘�•í•�˜Õ’0ò,‰üèûý¾ÇÇ­R,`«/•�IÃ�ZŒ•šØ–âoÜ•÷§»uè(5õ>Tþ�@•­l±¿ûâ‘÷“&ß�ôé
×·¿¾e²ci¬²h©��Æ~Ã˜'­•âèÿ^zâ�ö¯ÿ�@1Øð©�­[è”;Wž=~ç<LíÓ–j_clœÈw¹eLq¬l



3b¬S.ëd



r#7~‡



� ¬ • � L ~ ˜Ñ^± � « � Ó � Œ  � Ã � ° V 5Ü � â ° W7° � + � n
†“– � � ‰cí



}%Ãb4�dÂ˜®j˜©�ÆòF‘�ÁJF#4Ì¥•Ó`uCní§cX«�Þª†‘Ž•ÓêRD<—Wl



¹aÑ‰Œ²¬a„½jƒºœÑ'#XÍ˜Ìâ€e•AÜXnJ��ÏešŽ¡¿bƒ×céi,�G�†ŸŽa.gôS0fq,=�¥bô£¾u_©1ˆ�Ë�1ÃI
ÅXr*Œõ‹½´ÑOÁH#Ž¸±ät�Ëeé)Y�_V4�)�KNë3cùCCz†/



=…8V6‚ì�Æ+4ú©�º0–?Tb.i�Fd˜ÿÏ•‰<×NÅðV1R¬Ç
q



Âë†åO?2d�b.\ÕH#Zü¥OafÆ
KVŒI
ŸyRøL++F?•8ŒLä’†1ÉH=Òˆ#•\²�Ç$…ÏÖ²2Ær#7žo



2b�+�ù¾Ÿ¾‘FMÓ8î§sî•�c•�#+õHÃ02�G�Æ`•Œ4ê‘�¹‘}#+Ç¹õ:VæFÒ�d$Ž¬�Y©ÇêqdåÊz�ƒµ‰#•kÓõ
©ÇzÅ±N¹¤�GnäÆóŒá��iÔ##¯Gn|»FvÎa²aô3�Gn$—4ú%#ß_²i¤Ñ/ëÔ·ë”K&çäiFâx…Æ:•±õ2ŒÜÈ¤1Ì•
Ô##q¬“ad$ŽAFâHÃ02�G�†ž�c•� c¸FqdÅX§z¤‘Ë:Õ#7’Æ 7r#7r#72c



3�GnäÆ·m



3�GnäÆ
ŒàÅë=»ð



nô42&ÌçëLØÔbgô­üƒ/ó¿ú´ÒÔd§Œ™ôà,j}‹•àöŒYh



èá˜�&�Ñ�Ø>aø×€¯>–Ï�ô`Ö
£•ë£Ñgž…Ï1]¬��ÔºŒíSëYÂ8¢mùzS]´¾É�2�24æ™¸�Óèé}2|iøÜÀÖ
ƒo»'Û}ÚÈ¡•�#4ö¸a`‹ÿÁ?�ÛºÒØc•4°u©M�*sÉ˜ªÌã†Î‹)ô�_R#ƒ¯'Zþ¢C�‘q€†��
� Þ¼¡3› � �=Ùò �mÚÈ× �ð˜ �0gØ3 �[]nkÄ



—V’ÆÁÌpi]O�S…;‘ákÌ1d;3�n<T¤OÛLÑÐh[Û



•©0¬ÈPéIà+Y�½È‡¶½`@ÌšJc*



C¼�fÒ°’�¾,



ƒÚ·ðu�·�’%'4´™áKÃ•2µ{Ò(ZÞfsãÆó[24V ÃÑæŒ•0ö"Ã§÷�À'
lµ•¶�F•Þ�„1Ä'•w¦�Ó/_nLUz�Å ÕÆAÑro‘•Ö-2ŠÌ�Kã-nØ˜ƒ��7
´­Ýg*µ7n2e�”,•·ÜPM¯ÎœÐ�¸a‡Æ˜�–=ŽŒª)Œª�7



2Þ•�5Š£˜4p5¿NF)iø•…†WÃØÉ¸‘4¼FÜè]4î
� · � †­ � Zhè^Ã
s¹2™ � � _ I � ¶x•ÓÅv � � 7



�•�7˜}ŠÆW÷Ø•qÌÀ7x�ËFãÓ�ƒý˜a•W�•04ü’ù3i|}szE���•ðÅÐx34L4Ä[ÌrÁçÑ¸É®•ýžùôæôúßàãq`
¢a}ŒÆg5
öý„ñId�ªîrãm4¦WÆ¾e>½7g`.{�‡•‡ŒòÈÿ
2~Laº˜ê(nà¶Üx25�Þ•0N1�‡0Ž¸ñ&7F>7ÊhIãGqãµ1�£àO•“Ï�ÅñY=nˆ\¸Ñ
ã�®f)3�ë±3}mâ}IÆëd�O)�«<oŒý÷ÉÀ~¸¡Ÿ<²~OÖÃ�•��§Ò8
•7•X.Ü8©“ñ:�¿OÆˆ�˜Ë7h¸_Z�Oy.V�•ÏÀ*ï‘Q�F•�•#



ŸÞÊÒ¹q/2



Š�“â•�ìÅâˆ�åÐ8!ã
�ìPôË/(�^Óâ� �cÐ�Å/�ï­4�öcÍÿ�Ã �2Tã¨e)'~•âPÆþ!ûúÞôêÀ«Z �úÐÅ9!ÃB�L � �¨>� 0›Z�6`ì•î
Ôzp„ãÔ¾�@ß«�Þf ôÝ
�¾¦»e
¾•û�ÅáÑ6hx¸asª�¹ ÛÐ€�oÑðJ�à¶û^UwwºÊ¾SÙ‚÷<«ï4zÐA£Þ���¶`Ï-V¡Ù»zä–4»Þ(•\�•­+GÞÛ:l
î^­¹•¥•µÙ½zä<Ü(v<k°×Ø*r£�Ž÷�Ã®µÁq?&�Žœ·È¸2rß×ízhøWG®%•ÇÒ¨
£Ü€mï�•²-



E�×GÎ]a¸_ê…Mÿú��ÿ½Û½F�nÄ•Êœá¸ÅÊe•Œ��oÅ•×ÈøŠ�Ÿo”]nôÊ.ŽSh”•¸Ñ��ôj#çŽ�µFÝqîèv•r™�
g¾Œ�séS�Â ß�¢8°o¢±�ªS��Ü)@}«,•kGî;úÙ.\s
@�îìúFÑ¥¾­ó•Fžú�\ì[(¢��p�—Ú�öíÛü¯®ç¶¨­T  Ùe€Žû½¤6(nìG•�K!4
€†M¿é�=«'•sÉ¾Ìà‹âD«¡Ñ
ŸÖ_êw›¶“†"ãP~�#�f•ÚâjÆ…å·3àwÍP°ÔØmMù°saýÙ°)·.3T�ÃGá½×Ä¶Ä‡|�Šhv@µ‹mz�×Û¥q[�ØŒ�e
ÚFå-7d[â&n»!•-|¬hd(ÜØI�•˜![»��Ùöh×,EFmÎØVÔ
–4ønÜQÐèÒã�ÔZ—��Þ�Ä¬F¢µ•×CƒzKÔã²8�¹5d•Ä¶vef\¬�ÌÞŸÏ



uÚ_c�ÏE�>¾�ÇÎó•m�ÇÆÑèRM5(Ï×ô/“Æ6�d«Î¬–0*Ò¨íÒ<�Ëå_ QËÐpè©†|�s•.=/



Šc34þã²8€ÇÑ¤ÇÜèGF}WÌg›•X�áXçÛ–fq„c�[�fFm‡�`#�G9nˆš:ØÒ¾µMã�sò0—r<Ü�¢8¼p|ô¡R‡¦#Œ
÷\|ÿr[�ÔºŠÎ· CÃ'£��µíhŒyJŽò*-øÀU•�ÇC‡ê€í{®rlW�èà5Ôw�.a�®÷ë4S‡õxÀ�^•&ÜÂS�¨îÂ]W•
�ƒæ•.õ‡Î'�Jðwñ<Æ yœ÷‡âŠ¹G´m2Jbr¡à/1äñCŒ×ft�ýîÌ¨ÄvîÅ†��¥‹FK�Mê¬ú
1×EÇÈ„QãFå9�ÄÕ�õáF¹�îk°/&¹�FmvLäûTS�u4�n¨ÜîÈ•ç.6œÈ¨H£*•ÆÍ÷ÅÜCq4.í—„Ñ‰



>>b†ú<ÃŽ�;2—ÖË�…ÙùES�›2ê�¬G1nP=œ�F•¶-ÍŒ¦�—áx•æâXMËI£ÈûNÄ�®;g¨.=ïáÄ�ï�%¬e
6ºÀ¼B8¶BC§mïºŠAs�7®úJß¡‰I��eLÃ�÷uèæ•§1hûpêèÇÐò¡ïâeÍ­�á½1º•d€�ÐÍ¹)ÜCãA�ZdT»ü>Žm
ˆû[pH�Ý�ä÷žÂ{rtÏR¥›nvtÓÏ×¡ß�s-�Žz��fhˆ�‰NdˆÇ
ã�?~õ�•� �u�Ü0"�Xð<cªüYÜh“q•4L±îåF·¼¤áª�@—F;a�^j|�7¨ïÐ�ãh%Œá¥Æ�Â¨…†ƒFµ'jú�Ý {�Ã
• � � n



Ðà} ­ú�ÝüM�l®q£M¹•¡ÒMÇÐ�ã�Ç‡óÜ8Ú�ÇA”Ën"cfÄãØêÎçòžÈE�­
‘Ëbc£;­GÂx#�Çáb£�\�‡�7�9Æä}ð‹¹|t¡h´�^SnèÂpy.��•� � �[a�ÊìÆ>Ïe±ñÑIÂ8•rÑ£¾•qÐœð�FW
�[Ü°ÉàŸ:\nœ/ˆCæ"úåCO9w_`PMï•,�ë[ðŒr¹çÁ™0Äg
ïÎ�·y¿àÎ7vÃ\à©÷=2”³x�•=g´ãF]�;ÂÐ1×4q®M�Æ‚8œKŒª��ç|g•Åá…†6—K�O�“¹àØ�qÈ�þ<ü¼Æ“û-
­ƒdô¤Ñ�F£EÆciXX�u,•‰k˜¡Áç
—Ïs˜ËÌà¹4Â8zÒp•±ÓKÆáÇ•_Åâ•õ�qÈý…úv–Ë$–‹�æÒ&£»»Øè†�ÿ°F�¦<VEóé!ÕãÜ™70�;2zð�ßLÄ!Æ
�‹ÕÔÃú¼� ÝíÎ�£Ððð #,Â•IÒP¸Ñ¢±ÞFãH‡‡Ø·x¼¥k
Œã@îs4?iQ.Ž¹ÈÀZ¿+âxÈãØ§ñ1�s2�[¡¡^0�ñ�¡O¹ôvÃ8¸!r9àýBÆS¼X�•D.rnôéƒËž�OE�›ÜhÉz`.®
8øŽñ„E•ë—Ð‡…ÆQhôc†Ê¬éd¡1•â8&ãŒâàc}|Áxæ*�çpA=Ä8�¹ ñ,¬‡:‚ú¦¬�Ï¥…�÷[sfLcçCqã�•�nŒ
íÆNÜh“Á„¡Î�ê9•Sø¿¢ „A¹¸j­E�Ø·t



d.? Ää¿sŒ“�0Q�‡æQúðú�š•L¬ÇÏtø\�tr8�m�ÏO±Ò°Mê„ï



íž�áñ.<—ã†•4ê;XX2zdìrãÈ”�ì-+Œ#f¨ÇN×
•&•ƒ� � �ê9 �ò �`yB‡F� �SmÂ•]ÿ£­Û½ÈØì$



� ã � ] ~ Ð • � í
2ä�Út¢ë+d„5¥“eÐªhè‘a‡�w�ª%�¿™ò/�àI5®Ç<aÔeM1�•j,ûïyMi2'ã,fðAâXžzv?ªi<Žsw#PÆ®zhß
¦O¦µC[�gÆ¢¦ê9ž­ã•‚6¤Ž
ãÓ�]u¨Pïˆë•jt%Rž]­5x´I—7�Ð~>wáVJ^GÕâ¯ÕéâH^oo+Š-_×>F²£Ì63b÷.æ–�(��\¼&/7Ë Ó•¾R]\
8–;ðçÆ•mm‹‡÷)‹b•.ê6áŸ��X›>©–é ƒo4¦›šº•mi�n:J��Œ��êÛö¶òë•c]}ˆç�4�ìª



4“v<,t�6�žÛÓqÅÄ]ˆ•‰�ÏOî~��öíd•o3ö•§cÜ_pÿxÿË?¨Þ¦oª|c�‹oÚ˜ôõ‰›ô•�v¸è«5¸èòÿ):¿äõ—
ûnÏ0…ï�åFn|ÛÆ
#qä¹¤ŸË:�ÃŒÄ‘�#¯G|ÉÎ¿í2ÌH�YÉe•ê‘�¹‘�¹‘�)�Á/NÿsEcÑçÙñÅüµXó¿�‡ÿfžBýN‡¾?Èo|°Ãà•~ø
2Æ‹��~þKö¿?Ù^ÍxQ¶nlí[¥ý¿ýã/Ôgâ�½¢
Œ¥•¡5¶ü­€þ
çöÆ�ŽIEND®B`‚V�Dd
� S � � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð Ò � � � É � g Œ ú Á ] �
– ª � � l 2 � ÿ ® � � ò & � ú � n ð ¦ � É � g Œ ú Á ] �
–ª � � l2 �ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR � �3 �gŠ- � �gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs � � � � � � è& � �7IDATxÚíÝOoÜÈ•ðÇfO³ �è4ÛÈ �loSŽ€Ýk �³Àv �G”ãÅø6û �>dOA
¾È°F¤ c”ƒa%˜‹•u¬|Œ��ˆ��Ó—Eü�6Ø¡ �tÙ]Sð�¦!š•÷^�ÿô­Ù³Ý�€QHÀ*³IþôêU±Šd
Ý 
X Bf !ÈEsáê%�ð±è{­Gÿ|ä•öîR�¯¶ýæˆ‘�]ì‚•
U±x¼ž—�ç;áñŠ�¶8Šþ¯•�þ­ÀÙû›\�rÈÜK\!3‘Óë�I…L#g×+’
™•Drð\



À¢QßZ�ÁQÜX�ñ�Áá__�ñ�¡yd.$r$â‚�Ñ44­¢"�…8
 8ç[|q`/€ `ñ¼nÍƒ¨Äâ¥‡E—­`Î•Ä°�Â­�-†D�â-ˆ„)2W¿—­³ ���IœEâ‚áÎ­ÉI‚˜Þœ9qr‘Ì‹ÄE
¹~‚ˆ?ß¨$�[&Ä-Ñ‹@¬��cK…xó#ç ‚'àÜÈI‚ÀœóhaÈYY`Pbd±‘m´0âŒ#æ‚Èb3 B�˜Ð‹Eìù‘(m�{±
]!
ÌÅ�²@•-�)$’Id®³8‡`�E ó•ãÈœ�uñˆU!×�yÉw^‹G²8²_šê��T•’DR0²ÀÈV,²È�›"óÞ�Ž!‹L^
Yl�,�1Ë€xó_neˆ_�b/ˆ�s#q†„s?g£� �…ÌÿÄ/�I<ïÕV>�1o‡�C¼Eê"Bó=EqæBT�KpÎÚˆÈÎ� �Î�È82ï�
�• � �É5CèÜ1Kƒ”§:
G��U•Ã""Y�¡H¬R Q©�³4‘TH…TH…TH…|KÄ.M$
#tƒP!�ò×†”æ²¼�¤ˆœ”gPŠJS•òt¶¢Z'.GuŠÊÉâÕ)ªÇ��I!HA9)Kb1�»ˆHŠ@ŠÉIyªS!SH•Ø
I—7¥‰¤B¾ý��r‘SÄ\\*¤•‹á’T§•+¥k–“ëW•’ å¹¶/W?±¯WuÊ““ò
×('Qi"¹f#[1ÏKÓÄåé'å‰¤<Õ)ONŠ‰¤•û•òä¤•{Àò$¶4Õ)ä‘�½ûví•’Lè×ðŠºªÎuG®ÙY\Uç;Š¤B*¤BþÒ
‘k6<–�±K�I�HÕÄ3�»4H�Õ)ÏPP!�R!�R!ß�Rži´<9)�RžÖ¹fHyš¸
äH¼V«X:TòŸIÆ•�dþõ—ôâ¥�ßÐ:n<äuF,ú˜nKD–xAz!è3��EdÓ§8òqgêõ�z‘Ë˜7štÐ�!=K�‹Ø¤íX²xÌÛ
y¿}ùzd _­`iÈ•xPh‹SFL‰„jg/A�ÇýÃ



Á�Uâúžˆy£¯�O!^ŠÄ¼ÿ®BvÕëzŠðÆ)„_wEH+X¦ˆž½îÈ�Ü™K•v
p••®)\'âuÞÙu°Œ�ŠÇ�c�• � ñFo‡ � c
�!×•~i†ÄZ•<²”!à�†Bp»)�?•�
á•r'7EBÜÙ”�ä‘H#�xg[!vDe<…Ø�H‚2¢^wùà¤$Dî$�]@qí�‰ÁI�Ÿ�þXø
ñÜ�òFwu�±q'úÜ�¹]"ž)ê
iŠ



›…ÐÎ1"ú8�Þ ×�¹‹¯'HˆÈÝ��B:t\€ˆÁHÌH•Dœ!š%‘]+l*�7�W"u' í�î×�Þ�!w�Áƒ½Ÿ
]!r§» �ƒ•G¬ˆ·»ûT. ÷%–Þ•X"÷�v7RH\cD›Dâºí#2R�•Þ½�Ñ%‚;��Ü�×zcH�¶—
?”�ûŒ4�Áƒ»Â;�{�Êˆ4�¢ç#q�Y‰2$lÙ~‡�›‘ ëœœ‰/��‰’Hô,�\¿�×,ÿf¬™ê—Ü¡ý–�²)ôƒ°åœ¼�_„•)
²š�<�.á„ÜˆÁœ•4òÈ÷�‚•—HðÌÁƒkÖÅSñh6��b],¥�Œ¢¶%‘?9'�
�ýÀºx&•©êt�ñù7×,/‡œDŸÚ˜X8g$žDV¬‹�Î£{Q†œ*ä«<�&HÃúJ!£



ù�ë4r•¥ˆF�ÜM•èSëb €•Óiä•ÊGŒ„X•èû&"¿º¡•;9ä4A�B;�Û
ùOªÎá•­9_ÜÇêP$÷2Ä`$l¤Èq_4OÂÏ�‰›çágÖÉ�ò'…üÎI"qoÄ:"Î�rÂ�E²Ó�!’‹äKªNã>Uç©¨ŸE+mD �
MGr2H#ùÞIø
…ÄÎþ…ø·q$üÄœ@Ì¯–“HbFŽ�9�w¬¯3Ä¢êH$�•



•¤:æWýèÆ�ò1!_lÆ•KÈè-µN„HÈ­ƒÈ
#ÀÈÎ�r¬rBÈ(ü…ùõElÑÁ#‘ �‰ êpN\B|p@�k¦‡+&žÈ^?�-¬ÛÞ Òöƒ¶ém`+�-ÇÝ�¿6ýÇÜ
q§�•º™!;ˆÐÇ�â•°nºü}H�`�ô×û¡fzuÛ]�{û~k�6B<G¶W
1�él•î)Ä…!Ô6é`ð¿¶¨ÔpÝ�†Ú¾×²`èèˆôê�•n�G«­Ó@o02Ðt¯C;×



wy¨!Ò†þ-ð�©¶á8øÌ¬�C}ÿø±e�;ŸìŸ¶Úõõ`Å8ad¥Á­3¸©­#�Á§�ô i´kŒü±GÈnðG³ÁÈ³ž�"â?n×ƒ



‘ÕAä„‘Ÿ*¤•È\ÿIYÙ÷�äy»îcur‘pu0’&#Ë”“/òH'Cž#âüÓÈ•A�F�¯�!�ˆ�H�#©�5D´ Ñ#d×ÿ�±­�»>"
AŠØ#ïEË Hö¢Õºª �Ü��HÄ‡&
v½'Pë÷µ]ÿ "ÿº²ç¶{õeçÇt¡•�´
ë°Rc$Y�ú¼â!ý¯‡2h^²¡AÛpiÓ/Ó]¨�¬¯Óo^‚eùµS�âÒÞÉ2�ÿ’«N‚Ð�V��Zþ
°ò»Ö³b�á¥¥~�#úUÈ�–�i©Hšó
Í‰r®Hê³_þÿ!ð�€¸…#Í%€5ê�Ü:u²¾/7­qyK};Ún{Iß�G4êÈ9„×—}Z_BD3 y
îøtvðYÑàÒ½�ÉJDjTÞ&�#¹ÍH?EvÇ•õ
ÄSˆ*5:8•äj��R›Àj)‚‘è>�Ü•cF¶&•5úÑÉ—9¤“"š/#H�ÎÉxså���–•E2 œä•á�‘ÆTuš[p6•ìN#K�H��
&Ò Q4AnÏDÖò‰Í�-©ŽB~®•=•FºáD?I�Pˆ�-5Ž„;—
K<åÊ¦õhp�Âž;uî$‘@ŠèŒô%Òd¤­"iá4¥½�é+¤�'*Á\�Dî¤H]"SCA3ë�À;wT�UušÛ�éôáÄ…��EÐÚ‚uŽ€
Â×{°Ô—M‰s�¶
æ$‚»„ô·´sBú�r›ŒeJl‹?Ð–‘W?‚Ÿ„pîémJè™•ew
/„jmúà[œÄºÐY×ö ©w&:�¨œðdµE;ÛÐñìÄƒñuÃ£ ’ÖåÔa\=<.§å.ÏªC²�Ñ=¹ž
ú·At5}Jd¨�7ºTÖ®@ê�²NÕé}�q§‘†Bê
é*¤GÕ¹3•èW
ÉL×Ruï�º–"5Fv?�I‚4é»=u•XÍÅ~ÓÌ�••å«"É.SêYN†Ôù,ê¹�!´Þ…þÕÕ™‰€§›„l(Dw“&¶f
kiuä�‘+s¡QÏ•H[!í+•ŽBú”Ðä²JUGž½7�¢½�ñÔ
8V•~Šhéˆ6�á!`Ã§�.+d˜K,î<(YY§ósH£GÕàñc3Ð…»Ä¿©E—žû^®ÒÁ¾qD_�÷Æ§OJß‚�=Oz�dˆgô`ÓÓ�´
oÁ%!xªŸxÆóôáÓ �{ÚçþD>2¤gm#�‘'·0W� F�Ó]—|
G� �éCHWÈƒ%BëQR�â � �Ñ¼F�~ �èÏ¡½-�! �,ùð1�G �Z·)’•^12•Hß×ž@o
�ªŽBvß‡ðCÉP{ùH"àJäº}õ$4A0\ß�î;õ°2­N¬• E´qDgäU•wñÕH�‘G*’­*ä¾ÊÉÈË!á$’$Ö—‘ ²,�ý
t��ÁÖy‰ˆÆ9É•ñÖ±e$né�Ò"Ää�´ãH4•pu0�êl•�r3‡À‡�n5¸œ‰la§“•ŠGyäí



„ªó@!X•›3•ñœ¼UOÆÓÇç±lúûY$7Óœt·'�S6±Š$•`$îÃ



ÙP­Ó–�ç� �s�±¦�¸˜Fz4aoú¦Š„—+äí�ÈÛ‰ê¤HÒÄ.E�ŒG2™Ø‹‰Ä2Ò’�=s­C��y„#‰µ�ÂÕÙ œ¨Ö��‰ì¦¾
�_•ØÚdNxlí*„"�Ó‘ˆ•!êm�—ßZ°•v/&r’CŽ�9pÛ¶lW®NíMröJ�ÇZ[P$�ùœlx2±��ãPû��0�Âï•ÔÄ�rŒ
#�y„"ÑÞ2âä� �Cì $Í ù„„
ÒÞI�-�?Tb¯B6=£­"‰á�#«�ÙqRDµ}ãÁ9åäí4ÒK[ç�'v•ßk!ä]~ê•�ôy’Øæ8ÒM‘‡*’K?‰d�ÁÓâü·�9œ™
�Õc1ÌU¾f!�‰Ë=V­G|#=�iÈ?¤÷h¸‡ýLL"î;®Ž•!ý4�®Î}:‹­JDcÄŒ§•·‘vL ^yHˆããœš ?Û™…Œ�
t™Ø



Áê



åP �Y•• Ääs‡#y=•t�„úþ�Ø;²›N rnþ��G{íO"‰Pb­â
�½•©H¨³ÉñÅÀÄ:Ú%Ì³�lÂû”°Õ�mVuh”ÇY`D­#p¿�i'�õ�Fp<èIÄ•…D„8„<ŸF†8�"‚Ý÷�OÀ™�w6®ŽH‘g
}¼WÌ!œØMzƒÏ”Mì®*ÄN['•ô�";››C.ü $ÌGâÐ%�vû



y<•à„îÀë1$Â�2Ÿ�‰ð°‰cê4‚Ý>hÛ
‘ï�»q�¯S„ç`º–ãê¼V‘ür·éøÓ�1�¡œX±Bb•�;™*�•�sG{íÉÄ>í•#›8)q$üV5wOFÎ�;™ùð��ÑßÒvOö“§
\•"Øí��‰¥�ŽÄfì2ÔÎ³HèZŽ.»1AxÙ•4±ÛVÈ�µ"�é[Ô6õu?°lJì«



¡Ö1³ê´Uu�áê˜Œ¼"ä•‘7X•�¢ªëIä—}y•u“î��1V±é°‰ …càê-XÂ+ãð#L$!5îlòyø�ßŸ4­oûóiú@·7¹é
ã�"}º;•·È�ùßÕü]ï2þûü½Hk]�Í5è?•7f¸8.r�O®m¸Zk›æâe¼�ÅWnBm šH¯Õš˜
\ia•*¾äÃ'�œ¶^s��¿6€­ù¸^ï�ö“Ö-9e



Áx†¨±­>^Ešt�fnA—Ú�çÔß‡tíöŠúÝßÑ_~Øø#ÒÎ¼—±�ÿe�té.ãÇ"tFÏê§î¿��?ˆ‡ÿ+Ä›Ëÿvlþ›žgü—<ï
]ÞY¹oî8�s.V�_ÿQ!�R!�R!•�ˆYšH*¤B*¤B
DÌÒDR¤ÊI™�sQã¨ˆH�
@¾)�)âúäåb‘Ä÷•WxS®�� �µC,šà|ñ?ü�Ã�Xüýç£o�ü þ•Îk��¼ø^�Ïzºa�ñWdE!ÞÔ‹«Ÿq!žr�¿ø�þÔÞ
üf Áš†u•õ­ÁÊxnæûòä‰¥B¾#äÏ ¾Á©çÉðpIEND®B`‚b�Dd
� à � Þ � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð Þ � � � ¿ Ì Ñ ˜&ÎUhšiYç � � ! ´ ÿ º � � H 8 � ú � n ð ² � ¿ Ì Ñ˜&ÎUhšiYç � � ! ´ ÿ ‰PNG
�
IHDR� � �- �Dj®j�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�� � � � �è&��CIDATxÚíÝÏk#Wžðo©„J0Z•¼}QÀ¸Ü4ln3j¼�7£¸�2•Ûä?�n�fn³næ°^¦q=Å¦•…¦5{
Ú



„öÀþ�{Ì!Dåô‚w!;}[f™a»Œ�žË’jš%�ººÞ~¿ß÷ê‡dÉÝ‘4�áTA\®RÕGß÷}¯ÞS½rÔ ç_àj�ÃÉ¯



ÿãåðÑÑïbùDüßïßùïC£³Ý�•.Æ�Ÿ­�­ß�AèÁüËŸÝØ.üÞjìüá¿�)½´¨
À�]ùRÊØ�wÞŒ&¥Q�¥Q�¥±Èþ4�ûikÆ8\6|ü�á@1[�¹�8ó”EàO�‡f+Œ6\�¶ÀœÃÀóÝ˜�Ä9



L§�ñè;»�¢�’áÎb¨6&æ7(•n@†3sYÂ��tºë“a/À˜©‘å†ø‹�ñ‚cn�+ÅŸí¢�1‚ÙŒdÁ†3£�/Ø˜µ,Ê¨Î­‡¿:
¿qó=È¬†ê
ç3âE�óæãª•¥ÌÇÅ8æé
�hÌÕ'kÃ �ó �³~
+ÖËR�ž(•�Ã_�#X@û���G´#^€•÷As÷…R�ó�ÑÑÜý©¤»Üù•�ô…î2ŒQËdøsÜ7 ±½c!c¥»€8�a,(­¶˜ß˜õ>
{±†X&ÃùË�þœóA™áÍg�
0Â™çØFÇ[cN#žy¾07’™ç-
c”˜uþ´`�³Îã�æ¤“�Sº•yíÒ(•Ò(•Ò(•Ò(•Ò(•%3œ%1–%­¥1j8Kb\¥²”Æ¨á.‰Qæc9Ë²ˆ8–¥,W)­¥Q�ß
#Y’8JcñÆ²Ôí"â¸JF™Óå4®R½\¥>¨4F—²n¯nY–Å(sZ�¥Q�¥Q�¥Q�ß¹á–q”Fi¼¶±,ít�q”eYNã*µõe1®R
>®RY¾·Æp�†·$e)•Ò(•Ò(•Ò(•Ò(•Ò(•Ò(•«g¼œåÔ�Eã©Œ¤üJÊ#�Ó:IÍ§™•ë'´ÿ¹>èœn—O¥�ð-/���yò
DJ›Ö}�{džÑ�‘>-¢Ü•F�©µCF­Ï—ß•aËÐ“•3#riÍ‡ãþS½¶dìª•H­Ì�î|F†EÇ�È�•u••ÛÇRZ£�îç•¼NØ`
8TFÀ†E†É†+{Ú8.�>��Ñ‹hø��Ž�4<XCƒwk#t”‘°Í§�nbÒN_­”�‘#�ŒcÍ$Ã•1[©!Ô¹EÃ¡•¦z��æ2öGG�
�¸êˆ ³R#æ5°á‘•ñhÃ!ƒÖ‰¡ m_¿¥ïÒ~�O�5x'�«x¬“@f�6™™áñ:æý¼Á/Fc†¡Œˆ->653ÃQ�xQº6¥
x’�Cj¨÷W‡§Fe’!¶”aã¹‘^§�n
G�~ìD�<Ø�1ÂÔ°È¨j£ÊÆQô�¾(+.�ø�¡)¡`´A
Þ•ç•á[´•ç®ÈYaj



ÐÀƒ‚�í4È¨_jÄx˜2\^Gmé¿Ÿ ñ†



ž(Øp#4Þ“FjÄÚˆF



ÃIjnxSöŽB4Þ#�×Ohç�¾ˆ†?f€2„%{™�³a



ŠÆIœ�¸ñ.�ue¸Ê¨{d



âª� aãá•6ÄIlºá¦2‚k²âD«d˜h´è­éœ�®/7*N¸—�¦2�s•°0ŽÌx�•¨ÁÆ`Ô°Üg‘6VÈøDúwØøu
•ˆß�úd¼Kq�Œ»Ò$ãð$~Óa#b˜



OL0B4L2š|Ø
jº¾6„6¾TF2nô3ã#�ÞÕFG^³£Ÿº_ÜÔÆYfü•ë³�£�“ñOlüÄõsce�ÿÔõÑ�•q7Á||,�ÏÑ8•å•fF�{‡h<šbD
_º_t’Ô0ûÏ>Uù@ãÉIô3÷ñÍä��gñ5m�`Yð}•~ø€Œkƒ87>¼›\ë?û½|•�¿È•;ñ�–e…•��‰¡ã¸6�Ñ¸™��ÌÃ
¸•eùÄ»•�ßx˜�i�Êè§F˜�­Ë�g‘ëœF”•_¸�·(66zX–�••sýV�Ç
ÇÑI62ãôSmÄ�•&�°¯ŒNÁ�¾t?Ä|ØÊp�§ŸÉ†6TYn%�Gœ•h£éBO�_´’•,­dì&�©ÑGÃ>•ScŸâ@ã•Þý;Ñ[hü
�¨,à~¨



·ŠqØ*6îS½�]ùW•ã­9§‰ŠãànŒ9}$�•!Ð0Cú²ð�¬�¶»J;hÐ¶i‡¸¾�›fÐ–p�Uœ ëùý°æŠ›1´êÁ•ÈdcŸ



‡•º`&†�Ô=€=ÃöÁ�ˆÈØ‡wCÓöÛ®ÿ8¬ÙÐŠðÅ®KF•V�zlÜ3Œ ¾
Û±y êk›×û~�•{æ•ßÞ‚ãð=[lºâ8¬Y•N´b�'[ÕÓP�­^@Çv•ž2®�ˆF�Ö77úâ•
ë{o��¯’ñs»�»­¡Å†©Œ�h@«•Æ!�›+=Ÿ



|_ñ
5¶`G�u4,4>>%c7º~P0`U�]4��ŒêÎÞ6�lüæ,|ßªìí�•iÌŒ�îÝè‹OÐØ½¡••ƒãn�‡ó•§áûµÊîÞu.ËíðÎ}
eˆ�H•.�†EqììÞè•Š£•üÙVýTÅ1 Ã



÷



m¼Éq´éëÜ�˜�0| �,ÑX£8°Ñ­Ö•Á²DÝíùP�ŒÃ�PÅduTYÒ…�-€&ÀnáŸ)jð×£Rò €
@§C'®Â:�P4€¾Ö>]š�þí#¤qHÛa£°{Ô(Pµ)�-l�—�Ó�S¯k:Žê



Fel=•1²�ý½Éó-ß*ŽïÐ¨Ìo˜Xm-Ê“²�VãjG½ÔÚ�lÞkôU¼@-T­/�tNÑØÆíö¦ÚßÚ�¼TšØ
’Å†É×‡PÆ6•P�ðµ1²¦ÃèÜ=ºœš°�•I†�P»EXŒÆ±=f�Ý$É€Ô�•ñŽ¯



£h´èGU�ÕÜb£J—1Ç�ÚØÖAŽÇ‘�p¹Áù¸­_ì�ó1Á�c†•õÒ
)—©1)ŽZntèýjÜ�
Õ%™dÜÔÆu_½Ø»••q£ª»³ê�c{ªQÑeÀsÖ/�\–�m¼£óaL‰#7@—¥Áõá×ÖÀ�1v§æcÄàzÐF¥`�l��S•��T†N˜
å–•ël´1Ž
^�Qiæ¹ì¨÷o¥q•QÍ•S*Ëznlë|�sM•¡Æç<¦5ÇQmÒÚ�µ-Ø�i�ëâ�Vx§c�àu{Ø.^û]ú™^—_ùÖ=¸��}•¹Ü



¡Oã*~Þ±é¦
+©�í�N¦öc«,òÚ§oîïR°}�WÓëU%~�7¦�õâÚÒcò�Ç�’ÑÑ‰ß•­¼²?åNÅÔÇôó~C'�sêX™ÆÑ&ÃÊ•6åi$ŽW�
†6l(Ä�i>�Ë4c=�Ž¹�`.1ŽºÊi�?-�†uê¿*«¯aTr�×;Æ˜qIYÆ¿`¨²Ø—äÔ˜X–ÌPùÀ8t_ŒÆúeF‹Ê`êNÕ�m
¨±I�þD£P–ú$Ã‚B½°11­u¾>s#­[Õ.Ò|ˆé�¿•74†¾ª�
ÉÈÏÝ¢>ˆÓWƒojøæ€R}Fý7ÍùøÍ{*æÆ&Üðž¢Ú…�<a”À¯BãHà}
O.Ýùš»ß…�«<�ó9OHécŸøn�2´¤XS“_<)�ñÄ•ž°ã *xˆ—u`Údœ
2b#›ÜòÓ9A}®2lµŸ'��dÃ'c•Œ5 ©3z•š z•A“~O3£©•Õoi`•±,÷7µ±
'Âj(�Ëò<4_Û8�1VáíHÅ1blySò�˜ÚX÷•&´SƒãˆG•ý©†ñ�´•q´÷”±ªËrö�†AF¡,¹aŽ�xì´²ôÐ�`��Rcw
ÜøA>g<Íx1V��×°}¬òüf¬âàIèée•_*ãAšÓ=e´©M;ÊH'²/3ž¦ÆH�jRø<‹Ã¡s
3âBN•�˜O'ÕKÁ�Ã4Ž}c¢ñ



ÛG1ŽÐ@£
]ºŒØ°È°”‘p��•Êâd�ŒçhÔ=ê"Ö��-l¶PëÂ¦2ŒóÀÂºS�Ï¥s”‘Îþ�Ï}óhÔ8�ü|‘�¦z‚ 



ì
rÃWO'ö3££Œ•Î Ãä‡�ç¾©
� � 3 3
5ðóN€ùà²¨‡�'ø2?m�Ôs•_•�€†W4ü‚Ñ•Ì'Ú�öò8.�çô´�•Gõ�£�M4b4â˜*é¨Ç�ªÊ¢sjªœ¢AOT°^e9Uq
P½ ñT(c˜6
¬‡ŠW4\Ž#¡öÁeÑõÒ
Ì�Ðù�]�GÁ0ä¸Aq ñ�•ú®26�“Ë2j„d¸ê¹QnÀ02Ò²p�™aäÆÛl8™‘Œ�’Iq8Y½4³œ�ŒËã�º^RÃÐ�å#TÏgN
„=T�‰ãBÑ vû’ãØ7Ï|ósÊGfà€‰ÆÛ<tEØOrÌ6?ˆÊC�”Ó­}�•­º6T½<„æ&Žû¹¡â°½4Á†M†q‚íÔ<
Ì-�Çmjc-ŠƒŒ4HãøÑXY°í•£



@c-3ò86)Žn„ŽŸFÙ”Ó<ý N¢�î{•³ÀÒÆŽo±q­jº,d�g8j8yNñ:: =�ëe‚¡ú
±Iã¨í¨‹dŠ� ñµomµFÊÒTíƒ�Gm·r©•9•ÚØÍâ(�Ø_£1�GÚÆìÔ•™1¹,ØÐ¬¡2œ±8RÃS��âðÑhŽ�ªn}›•�Ù
ØT4�Ž£• �µ
†£âˆ‹mÝ%ã\xYYRcW�·"k(þ•�¹4w­¾‰/äô¼•••;Y��u�Gâ��ôÁ’Nôr#ÑqDÖ¹ÿ•Lë–ã096°­?U†-µ!Éx
ž�‘2dðÁ¾ñu1;36©¯cƒ?³Ùüá



¯Ó‚¡­ŠÓ†Žc’ÁƒŒ­ËÂO•Ñ°‡d|�9Cº^°“!ÃÎ•bYØ°Ô¹dü�?ÝÆ8Ž´QŒÃac�?ô×*˜S\c'•q<ÅzÁÄb�Ïqpñ
›Ø•ÄØì•¡Úid˜ÂI0­�ÇÄ[Óñå_ãÊN<5½6öRc¢¡—•õüwQË&#•QM7[ð)�ë�^µü$ûÍ)î¾•ÿEÝuuÈh
CMŠÑÛ·¶•�uHï®«�x#‚ë`òäŒçã½ñ��Ü§XîˆJ;öèsú½¬Úi�Ú;ØÉ·|ë3À›©3�‰ñŽâÇØ•
û��{x?Á7FØÏ­í�Ô>öÐø{�•Ýÿ­xæ¿)·íîN÷ù?ËÊ
ìƒ$qä¿[É:U$þ�zòOGò_ô­Ä¸ò�üG3_÷Êï!Y¸±,ßýS�¥Q�¥Q�¥Q�¥ñ}5®Øg:{�òqÅrZ�‹7ì%1–"­ßíõr
._Ðÿ�#·/Îk ñ¿­ñŸ±¼zdÚâÍ|f¾Èow¸ùÖß¦…{9ðÒ_¹



õ:€ñ×µ¸?üÊ{½ôŒ,³ý»¹£Ëÿ��ü0…[~\êIEND®B`‚?�Dd
� p � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð » � � � 1 � ö ž ì • þ r ¥
(ÞÃ �XLÿ— � � ªH �ú � nð• �1 � öžì•þr¥
(ÞÃ�XLÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR�!�2�5.'­�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs � � � � � � è& � � IDATxÚíÝÏoÛX~ð/EEÔ Š©
‡*€`:MÑ\=Ý‹�c˜NSÌ\�m•=�]�9�=UAëÁ¦&=ÎÆ=�ë=Îa•ì•Ñ9L;ô�¨.‹ªÇ�-�zÕÂ§"Ì�X3Ã×ï÷û)Ò’“
‰Èìj3$fLS$?þ¾ßä£"•(c•Jy·ÊÉ?•ãÁ­9¾åÁ_�´#¨‰x¥n
·i Ï6_ùð�¯B#�÷V



pë©»ý•ðþà�Ð0qÇÇ¤øPpÑJQ€••_�[üOûIh
Kˆ­;Bxšø�ç,øoÛÿ¬g‰³_�BD—…8ø_Ì„�Î¡ðq�?�/•Ž;BRÆE³¶RÒÅ™RNJ‰¥Rf+ÃJyÿ•`•byQ²ò¤€ò<Q|
"±ë/¤X82Ž(� � �?)
0‹(>�“8ôêE�•‡I—­·_¸Ö•ø|pb9äÎ�Ëˆ2�3–�g~…Ï·"¶Š*!ÿœW9��…�ðÏùcaÅ˜[Qí(œ(Æ�J˜Qô�•y*¯
Räùþ�(#T4ŸþC¨€Âçk�þ\Í1•�³–”`.%Hb1
+�”¢R”rb)¤<•¿cq‹+>)æïRy^¦â•�‹�úb(Ï•n¹E�“~+¬<¡ß 



�Gj£˜b•¦àHm�ÏÝ°°B±à¸f�Wü²�»xI{e)ÎÜJ˜(xÁ+Šõu”/PXyÂUW+EÑçW’Ü•è²°p}¡�P\¡�P\¡ª[\ñJ
Q\º1*C�Å�¾a,ªp¥+C1Š+�ß]�UB¾_De¾+xVì‰R(–€ï€Y™çžd¢8*Es+65#Q†¢• x%):+FA�x<Ò½¹•Øæé
�º~™ó®ü�(ÞB(ü�Èð‹Ì¿¼
Å*ª�Ef·Reî9²0«Äe(º˜wÖ•®_bKÅÂÕfD*IŠæžSÍ+Á|U7_Fj(˜[Á^n­•x¾ÌM”d‰Fó I¾�\žWJ¥¼­â,P,
¤D
�Ë"•tT)ß�eQz† ”XÊQÞÏ2Z¤�UJ¥TJ¥TJ¥¼+ål•bùþ*Á�)‹”/•R)¿}åx•b©”J©”JyWÊ¢]3T³8ÓËÛ—‘½
à)ª”w©,Z›®”J©”Jy�Ê‹�Š¥R¾/J5ÂVùR)•R)•òþ(Uïý.ó¥Rf/‹TÒïŸòþ•Ñû—¢J©”J)I±‹*ayJá�•óNí
ð½T�eî°¼k©Eyg•ÉW‡ßõ-†¿•X
-åôRåõ



‹¢,Òu]PJï½H¹»HÊÂ•t)Êû×ï–4NÛ•R)•R’Rà:hASô{¯|SHá³GBXâ�–®TìôcØÏ„4OèÀ˜�|BÛC•½ó©��ô
âX�SDBì‰Ø¢8Æ¬¬ÛâˆÎÆÁ`Lk<êˆþ



n�ù� �·#›Þ¨nÊƒp�:JÁ•¬¬±‚/Ð•‘EGã¶IÛGê„ÝTÁ��y')‘)�G�JÅ¢�–<
¢<K*¸6äZžmL�[èç•�z!Q<‘nëtb`ãvhe”ˆ_ÔEh
ß�;9%°„KGKE�(�•vzjÃ•;c©ØJé™j�+´•g…¼­Ñë¾Rð
]­ig¬)Å}¡� ³|‹Ö¬$Û�•˜S|¥ø¬�Â³�L+AV‰¥bÅòuG)r•;�©pŠVÏ)àÐÚ•g'ŠO¯Ó�i!½�IÅJ�C•E�âš>
£[�zªx©�^Ukz1QbØ’JŒgã�×þD¡mÁ'ÄÍiÅŒ•Ö…ûf%š(ÞP*Þ



å³iE�ôyá�å�¤´H©ÙáuRj¬�àÎàf&�=�;Ð„‡šÍJTw‚�¸�¡N•>n9Þ§¤`L¼¾J;ëŽ•C¸�1ôf(qF©“âD¤Ä5;
èH…è¿H”¨6[±Ô�FˆÊ‡ç”¡ÐíàºpGtÐ‡��e…�?Q4¥àÙ{!Ç²ÃÊP)'oP\Ì�Û¿�e”–ã'ÊX*.*�­•¢a.+%š(^
¢ÜP
8b%2èì½�q“•¡RF�tX¡DðYQ•”š�µl
–•Uüs¸vÇÑ-+ø‚”[Öq•”–s|•v&JÄ
 b%Ê¯rÊ’ÍÊó‰�CÜ9¾'>�†•Œ²¢”»QÍœRZJé‰½qªü••½DÑ_«Ä¬<$Åÿ*«üÒ9zž‰EÇDp>DNQª�û¬ŒòŠm�•
%c9º�§
•â­Æø·��‹.•¸¹�î;Þ‡�åøkq ”æ0üsŒ…”O¤B••&+7BÝÂ³¾Å³)–oïÅÚ0hÙ•rJ•”­ÒÎ¬�æ·¬|by›áM+Ü·
?ç³I‰®î�Ý4�•/q+U�¥ha-§˜JÙ
¾t¾�D´VJ$Ìq,•“à—�ðõÑ,Å=¯Ü#å¿²Šm�~�_9 ÿÍÆÜ½>|ƒrU)×†Ad×sJˆJÀÊŒ��•f=Ü



ÿ•óeSÆò9*�˜¢ŸŽ#ÌÕP˜g1­ã+”å»e^ª€é­`I�uË½M±¸JÙw>¿•ŠßµÜ£è•-¯#



�ãº�Ã0Û�ÐAõŒ‚k#ËÕ�0C°�›…îc+�,@¿iÁ•+USÀ±
-‚¡_·!¤54SÅM� �oY!h^k•Ö†‡Û›AÍt;6xqÃô:½Þ‘_·ŒpëêÐoHe% •)Œ@
êf�70†eØØBe•�ú!èÞ—Ë­ãÀ0wzë—üèS\·¯£b�axõÈÿD)ƒšñùJ�;>+ºîïwa°¥í�~¹^­„Ú®T>5w{ë�)‡½
*•¼�¤¬†¨<DÅG¥Õ­£¢�~¹Vï£r¨bÙí­™~ô·�
)K3”•�\ÿ¡Qïûšîw»õ~ªÜP
¥„”¿7w¶Hi™”/»©Ò¯�• ”)êÓ—
`,ý�*ûkõÍà¦~Ø•(Aì�¸[*–¯²Šÿ§FÂöD•.•²³�õ¾T®��Ÿ˜î�Ç�Ði[‡^� ½�»n�”BŸ_·…±€©6º˜LMs›P
�Ðu·Õý_nB
w…�ý¦�òÇ>®$ßÝ�O¾�Œ�þ8H<yµì·|õéG�ÿßÐI�7ÿ`qöØæä×ÁŒ/



ëð­ãµ
”¢ÙÊ4–ÛÎ(Þ›•‹–öd½ñš�Í·ÐEi¥$‹ûzeãuçöÓßv]®Ë3•)5*LÄxÝ÷äzÇ«5¨¡�y°�°J­‰ß¢Ê©K¥•�ÚDé¤
Ê�W°} �¯/PølN‰Î�*©–¼î(e5Uî°2˜V’ü¨A“Ïæ�’¦¢¹yÅPÊîE
(�Î)uê��E÷x[Ce‰:’�±¤M$QVI�Î�Ž•s�cèk2�•V,y¥Î±x©Ò ÞmÈÊ*¥èÊ



�ÔÙ0¥Ô'±„šT’|™­t²•³ÎÅŸÄÂù�ÂwQÚoP¶¨ŒH¡|Á?‰�ÏE±Ô¸_VŠÎë¾TÚ�e•”��gÇÂe2Qv]•/SJ³�}_¯
å[ÀÆ”Ò¢u^ aO•´ŠE›jG8�­ªZ¶ŠJ#£`nzR9pi¸
´�)8 7¦k]—¿Å¨•>jÆ2¬´#·±„k8ñ�]ø(�áÕ»xs��eâª¯ýL*+p›ÓÀ)�H…r�Œuø( Èi•)ªS



tÝµ�W�YÑ¹Y•r~ð‘KŸ~4¥�Ërà%¥OWLk´]£F�‰��+IãêÊ¬o,O�Õ4ß l¤�Æ²&•Ï+oŒ¥••Éà£Yá�í•Sj¯Q
VT¾$éç�­I¥¾&k~ó»Å"•%X“)C¥•*™Îx¦¢j¾T<¥`Ûu3±¬x¨6Wáö”â¦ëVVi,É|•õe�‹‘ví�Ä’W�J•�Êí×
(ÍtP"Å•e¡sû¡”IE§ýÚŒ�ÕU[æ�®%ù¢+�d.'u×xMî®P›n©XdŠX¡�èìAªà•äƒ™
ÇrJS(²Îr¿jèî�j…†klÓ—Y•<ØÆ×õ'4?6ö±»H•¥5JÉ��Þ)Íp]Vmx3Ðv~¶•÷-šœ«‹å”Üg•ššôÍ§ž#•M�•
û4'µLS_¨Ø¡6ò



‡'ÉèsL�žu�®š�…t‚3™²ltðÏJå_PáÉ<R„gÈ£|¡ÎJæ0sÊå'œ¢�½.þ@e�–·d,)¦Rœ�J˜L¶ê©¢¹K=¸GJw
�žîK�<ëe˜Q¬L,~¢P‡•Ô=•”UžÓ$et¡bg&~QiN”lzºÅ
§(È)Ú‹Lî¦Š“Qê*–MO¦èL¥èàm•Û caå”çxƒŒâÌP8wcÌ¼œÒ›¥È�r¬UZš/YÅ‰µ3o’/3b
óÊ‹ó¹Ë1Æ8Ôé•3J�Ë–l�i,HzxÖiF
&±œW(�ƒ•»ÔNl¬M©â¤ÊÎ¤¤)×ãZªÔ{I,FWÆ"óe¢Ø1æË¥iÅ‰õñtŠŒåó
ÈXbŒåÒ¹Z‡Êv¬•½k�yÅ×»œ»R¹FJm¢ðÙît,×&%í6fÄâ¦ùBÏ!4~&’W"N�·£‡¤`k¼ëg•p¦’oGÛ™|IjÝ�Ž%
œ(ÀŠ%¼­Íˆ…žO\¬



Rå1,mKÅ&åÒ³¼¢=Se´œSîÒ�X' Å†Ÿ�Æ“Dq9E—ÎÅ¢•r
•‘‹•æ)Ý_Kåe`<†åmzPôÍŒÜåþgZ¡��)�µ£uýy€�RQ¹{)Ó;Å”â‘7•",£#•¢»�Ö“SŽå•l<Û±–ö³²æ³’Ä’
–4åË˜®D1–±•uö”bé*åAZë’X¨×ÆX�*†Tö³Ê�ç.+•YñXÑU,ª×ŽX��Ë:d[€T�8¢$±`ŠN(–¯Óçy¹X€ë®‘U
:Ré



dŠ�RÖ#Ù�£ó
ö}”"¬u'‰ò•«X<I,˜»÷©-ÿØÇ½FNÊÚ´rJõ�•£DÁ�þ•$cW*§ô¼êÇ´×Q¹{N‘}Ÿ~àooëc_åî�©²ÔUu�_õŒ5
�
6Á¯£|,V¢8”¢åv’"RŽHéùRÁÎ·›¦(Ê+Þ•è�ìeTÄDÙçž��oIõR�+˜»Ûò¡ç$w•F�ê‡q�k•ÐÏPáº»ß¦^ª
w¹ÖpÔÇXîSmZ{
•ÇyE•GCJ�ÇËMº¦ØïIe3U,VìT‰ÓZçæ�ŒEÐ_sÒ�u%%•X*Ë�2)RO•ãäI®ù�%@å9^HÁRN9IžMóÃbT~1­P�
Éº{­Û4�“ÂÏZ“�•‰eÝ¡¶=äÞë|,�e[³VZ_jN¨½S,ë\â3”�+�J‘T¼¼rÿüx�êCê¥Òv”(c�”p$¹­,mc£Ê(Q
T;Íõ



]ˆŽ<¼ =›Vðr•�Ž�+•…



@?¥2IžüS¾Ðuî6]�Q{Ë(Ç”9¬`•ÈŠ­�‡”�Î):•t!šQ––IYƒ)|}OŠJ‘Míè2*)£`•ÚQ¢XJi'e„]xo•Wh(s
¿áÖˆ¿:ÀŠº
�©t§�.i{›��s÷�½I God¸Œ%l¡RÇðþ�ûºÉ•L[µF¾mÅ»K|å/Q©¯ÃoÔ�†kÒ



Bmó?Ô×,`måÜ½�=ù�.ÌXúÙû{¨Õ “NG ¢ånÜÃ
•ü}$€ÖV� �àÐäÌžÌ�8‚Zç•R’�Ûé™�Ý·µ�rz¤íÁ-­�ÖÊö�Í¿lÁ�<m�pôxæ�Ý�ŽTú�ß†z�š}ºU¤iÇÆ*ôB
í�Ô;ðqgáµ§�Xv­ýZ�Ü#�­•v�!¨¾ôHyHS¹FGÃ2Ú¢9 ÛÿjFØ�ÿõ6^*Ûbõ
º-ÎžÐ�‚B<ëc<ñ�¿aÈÉ½ÓI<â_¿þÏñ•|÷Ñß½õû¥�þf×‚K9JDÊ^)J9±,ˆÂ%]<–ò”Âe�–¢””¢�ª»ÜŽ†‹�K
T^,•R)•R)•R)•R)¿oÊÑ�ÅRŽrRŠ²H)ª”
”•z*„ÿò„ÿíÑ‹—‚¦�ä’üë³ÿs~B­| â�ñLÀ•3ÇuV®¹ü8›¾ãœg”¼Ys.�Þ4)“].TÞj¡;>?7=ôÚå
ü?þM�œCšB•EÿÜ*´)Í@ÿÞjz™ù…ËÏ.Ìà¹¾+ú{ ü?�œ�¶)×ŽaIEND®B`‚€�Dd
� é � ¼ � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ðü � � � l ”ƒÂMÓ1íî � ?ëy(OÂÿØ � � éZ � ú � nðÐ � l”ƒÂMÓ1íî � ?ëy(OÂÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� � �) �09‡B�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�����gŸÒR�aIDATxÚíÝÏoÛVžð/EÅTQÁ’‘CeD0½(°=ÆÁ�ª�ÓÝ�í¥˜bo{«ƒzÛq•=¸¨a>ÅFÔ�‚¨s˜
[Pý�³@vý<.*,•­{YìePÓð`}Û0�vÃ 



ß|¿ï=þ’e§cj1‚†:˜&E~ôý~ß{|"eX
Š?àÞÓW/qùÊuÄ+±eÓ¶èünOÝÑ-û�ãÊ�ÆÖñ§18q¯n$��V“ß¸6�®d8E+�•Fi”Æ_§áN‡�N
—p�qL<—èJF®¦ÞÕbÒ�7h…�1B€FQÃ�°p…�18Î“‚¦ï+�ªm�Nšè�2hâu©*W7"9ySU®n„dØT•«�ò=GƒªruÃ
—F…Ë+dàÑÕ
�ædŒZ�ƒk£^Ô0ŠåÂ)�Ã/hX>�Æ�ŒIÄ13�øÖ�ŒµâÆóBçSe�;'3m�xB,��+œ‹€õÂq�(š‹QØð¤Q•€Q$Ž�û¼
¨!hæŸ€±l�6 YØÀ¡2 Ã*j„“1 �E•` �†/ �/l8Eo � �§÷§ �F§
�F��Š�Qüž¿€�ÊáRØ°Š�ª›�3T7-l8Eo�†ê¦¢Èœ­»i±8äÌ@Fãê†ê¦˜K!Ã”�»z.ê¬Ž�¿z�!TåÁPÈ¨É$€�
1T£²�5 žü
�nQÃŸŒ!Ä³Â†<)�1¼Â†=�#•ãÞ�Œû•á8ø�ê1�£Y¼m§&—�4þë*Bî~ÐÕ€Øðì+­Ÿ��­²•�7&�Gi”Fiü\C�7
‚Ò(•Ò(•Ò˜ÈùtZÎÉÓ�Ç,�ÓÒ?¦¥m§%—Y2Ê¾>ycjj:C×¥1¥Æ,õ•Y�/e.£†=%q”¹Ì®aO‰1-õ˜„1‰z”Æì�Î
”ÄQ�¥Q�¥Q�¥ñÿa83cLÏ5ai”Fi”Fi”Fi”ÆŸcØS�Ç,å2‰8¦%—Y2ì)1f©Ó’Ë´ÔcZŒi©ÇÌÄ�M"gjúÇì��¨
é$Úv¦ŒYªé$r™¥zLÉ¸•©¶-•Ò(•ÒøË�Î”ÄQ�3jLÍ{þ)yÿ1-¹L“q,Bùûñ�ÿç0�C�¸âLˆ>®‰!6�™Ï…8¢uµ
—PÛ•¢•¸|N/ø’6
G¼"£GÆ¡�=�:¸Ä­xì ­ãögB



h9¤íÏôN'ô‚Ï$l‹ R†#„°èé]ú�8‰áÓî¸Œ••—z�wN



_�Aj�Ðî¾+¼ìvO¿Ð -=mø;h˜dtå¾6nÆ­¸Î…•Ûåa¸4i»§wâÒpÏ��.ma\fÈ•r�ÅF#1lÁF



µŽ–�e



7càŠ��K�ýóŽÔð�‰éIÃ¤çÑn¨•@?��ÞZl€�qß�.ÑˆMÏŽ•HÚ¸"—Œ6r‡`+1èØ•–QlíN–�¦�KŒ•ŒH�«.´•á
Ž�á¨ñ‰`NÞ2x� �|ÔÐë\�|@Û?�»N(•
=ÉÈðóF ÏJL>À=iÙ�kÂûH�–¨8Alà
,i#’†\*£â�
x¬Ú=6L'ÄÃ>¢•
‚Ùáy�—V¨Œ~„»-Š®6��wòR£.ü·�Ó†�•“7æRc•ŒºàŸ“ÑÒÖ‚è’á½-ºßÄFÕ š‚÷È0µÑB#²œà–88
”a“ñy”�.��ó�ÅÁµákÃ¿%ºGAÛåxlbø‹©AqÔ\f…UÇ—qT¥1



c�w•/k´É°¤1
ã®0Ž1>��©1—�§‘9�BñÇÓè•Äà©ÑS�.qógâŸµaôqéiãÛÓè:�.�6�ýðãØhIcN�CŠã3ñï©aIc��/É�cã‰û
û;ÂÔÆ.½�‡AÝe2Ž��¯%Þ@Ã>‘Æ�2ÞRq•Ñ�
ýàG4¢ÔøÐ9‘F51NRÃ��•ÈxW�ïÚ'�2"2�ÑXüÊe‡ê˜¯²q•q„/‰»¿AÆwÒˆÜÿ>U�cãFß¡8¾:TqÔÎÇñ¹}
•?¨8üÈ=;•Ñ8òÆÇŽ4�\ïˆEŠC�aÖˆs‘õXèK£–�Oœ=iüJ�ýð¦ƒ†ÑÃÝ•�fs‘Æ­¡��öAKÅ±w[,ý•¤c�•‚_Û
‡�q£ç?rïcdÈš<�×ûÁ÷î½;ÑõŸeD7†Úè?Ó¹ qƒŒûhô”q@†Î¥*•_iã��ã°ccðL×ôàq´ØÇâÜ¿�ÞP�d•¹ŒÑ
'cKØ‡þ•n/güÛ�7Æ�¸`„àp�°�Ô�0Äo,48DÚˆÞ<ôÛ:!T.Ò�âÞ••ri’�€M†��]Ó¯¢±fôƒ9›Ahìúu�>
MÛk;•<



L›·"høK»��dÔÖà}i¸Ðõa
–#ãÀ�<vuaèU”áa|·�³áµmï$0-ÖÙ6z^dÃ�|�•Ö�pÿC›5W¡ëí¡±³pÈç�°²ºxÈ1ŽæöõCï‘•Æ/zÞcû[/xÛ
Üíl/ì¢1·�\'£–�µ�eà±ß7*+«7ù‡6¬ qò�Û
•ƒÈ~r�¼Ó“Æ‰ ã�Ê¨­+£EFuyÇPFçú••gW²�GÃË�·Ðø�îÿ^��ÈXØUÆ{Cþ½6¾qê'þ»�Ç•<
n*Ã##¤8~Sk£ñw²�Þ·K‰q«—�•r†enÅqHãëZ�Ö��ª¦OÈ2`¥³À@�
‡'‘Sß�¤qä�7M3Ø^è¢Q¡z¸ðµúâ¤*À*ýsü%Zš



�Ðìƒû€55vO¾™‡åu³Ççí'>˜�z²‚�‡�–�øX�ƒCMþJ�t2ßÍ4'ÿß��˜‡M0ZMàuì¡ÀÆ••�îÛÈo©Êï�`ô‹4š
r'õ¸ÐÈ=ºja2�.æÒ¢•ªjßË¿ÇjÄ�k�h°K



3¿jÄeË�É0^�ÇXcäñ�ìò8~ÆÃ¨CñïõªŽ��míÏ"*•lM©Ê†
õ:`ß¯ÈÕ•L�j²ËÍ'û.oÄ¯Š�­ÓZ•Ž1e��XÍ:èå*`—´ ¶
ëÜl@k‹º3v}ŸÚºƒ+�£]Q�6½‡ÇÖô²ÞN�—­�«b<rÜ¬Âßs•‹4j•3�+5Þ÷*�GHF[�



7Þæ™z´Rc]�œŒ-çÔ°F£Fq`¦Ë��n|•$Žu£"•År§ñÄ�-Ñ€-<L�æ8��#ŽÃJªeEÕ”iƒe



ˆÈÇ!ëÐ¡Ü,iÈzè\Vt•ë#õˆ_?k¨8bÃ†÷�Õ¶±q>Õ¦ëÊÀ}+Ò`±�¶ŒƒÑt¨ŒêX£vÞX×õ 8”�×´��|dÜ�q-±ã
­Ð�èXµN�öS�°–Õ:ld•j&ŽÄ˜£S¦AFk+©Çû‰•W��²ÓŽÄA9˜Öˆ1—50�š�ìê8Î�uª¥Ù§åmnÊ>uÆ+ÒX•û�Õ
£)siÃ•Œq�' �ÆUz}c «ÂÍ‡ÐÞ¢‹#Ù­i¼¶�ø€[Ü 8æÿ/¸



4¶ª§ÊÈ<ä\�\•'^pK€�À™·»�Í-´°Mñ=S•Íïè„7á,7G¥'°u}®a¸lnÒ×ÃÈõCi�`Q­WÆ
¼“;'W“ß�Ô“mM�Ä\­(Ã'£•�&srý#5â�¯Ë“Ùˆ±›�›çŒøÁõ�Fý‹•‹£�ËÚxsÜüÒL§A�kÚ•3ü�d4}¬)ÚËÌ˜
‡Ú
>ù��û�6¼Ec�S­òÊ<õ•«®b��žÔ(—Ñ±_Iú8�0§rá”Ó&æR‘í$ìLªÑF



|k�µ¦k�GÖXQõhÉ\´Ñ�1šº]âå²Ê�Oª=™Ë¦66U=ä`j®Œ1*:Ù¦q»ÈcÐØe•œa%qTÓr2}þ–5¥8ä„!Û¥*»�Æ
•eŒû©u®•4U·ioÃ!}ÿ’2d.��K»§ý£M'ÆFÎ0Îè%ïz8æ—¶éžÐ’z�ä|fÑXÃq2äti�@ƒË
�ql´1+4æ·åý�&ïùàxý%ŽW>¿�w|óØÃeîfW}GÞÀbN`ÑèáKøÆ•



ÁÍãø–�•å9tóÍR7îBy3PÝotÔ•E¦V¤±©Œ»±A7Ùè>–Ü7”Ç¤F˜�òŽ¤çB¯-˜_EÃêƒMqÄ7ê^k„ÖSîHcƒâ@Ã³
JCÞì
2†}•!‚kdÜ‹•µËÃ$Ž/‚Ñ8¬



�îÓÐTÆgt.^Ê�nl8�Äá_£óilÔ��•½™5�—�O�£Çð½›2vÔÍÐŸc04Ž°•h�0ŽSe˜Ú¸6Î`©Ñ Ãxš�:—¾Œ�»
Ü¡�–¯3^’!sié\NÉ þêßTF�‡;Æ°É¸¦ã@c¨sé³¥m�Ç]iDòõÐ€�Ã”7ºÿÅ§›±q� ã¸ÀPãFÝxÏÄ•ÆÓ½L�:�
2¨¦_R=>•�t­‹u£=ð•³q†®é�þh.c



ªÇ^Ü.hlÇqX2ŽŸ|CÝ”§¼��Ç—�­œ¡ûØ——�²ðÒ·rÆ�œz�ã®gè��”±?ÆÀ8ÌÔèICÇñB¶‹o�y�ã_£L»¸tnP5
=Bc®�+dàTqÆ­o¨]Î¼Ow(¨c.Ô��ôù„£úEWö97‚ç�T�ã8ªº�ÃPÆŽñÔÛÙ¡ ”áË�^r�Ï�Ç±aö ½iœ2œ�Èà
ÚH�krÑ�ž¨^(ãÍ#¼ž›ëàÛw2¶ŒC†q´±•ñ¥�xÎÍ£ËG�ÇycÈT=È¨¾ð�cpÎpCi�/½Ô0bc)1Ne�ÁX�'ª¤�Hë
±*sY’¹x�ë)·t=Þ:­Ç§hüà¨šâ9y¯¥âX•ãØ¢�~Bjh51úöþ9c‡âpö1�s€íRÕF{sÔ•1[ò³7;G•!kê�ÏT.±
ÑŠ•m2pÂf=©Xû,��}�µ•¹b|Ý¬aŽ�*Ž®�hoXrN$ÃTF•�{ã



êð¼q¬



{Ä°äX<�§û�Ö£–•�´ÁÛdXƒ®›1‚ØhÄ†@Ã’FgŒ±´Eq(ÃsTÛŽ�¾ãvEÞèäâØÂAc%F>—œa^���x�5`—�"6(ƒ
•7LÕ?¼›6�/35e#Fýr��¼¹/?ì��‡ñ:ÃË�?æŒ�•›N• ‰+5pÌ±LM•øcšä,:iÊ70�&†:Ï£ñ\vü\�•3ÚÊ`®
lÐ}�Žä‚ã�×Ð}¬®ú�ëlÄ�î³*?E%C´í(®)YØ_B�ÇœkèþñàB#Žã¦`8N¿HÊÅ�?Èšf•L.êëoä



7�‡|³



ê�m¯�ç’«é?Q�á�º¦Ê�²Çd<W†üP¼«•½fö‚�•«ïí‡êzîKú4½±ÆÔ¼{œä‚Ïÿ/}Ú|[å’½®Ìq¸–<·þ·êV*�m
•Þ“¬Éë}¼�Ï]f«Ç²¾Î^¡'Þ©€¾'Ø û$l.�`ÛIŒÚ:Ü£MÕ&.k�°�f[9•&Ôÿ/‰ÍæF�ê�êïß0£¾ãÐ9�›õ¾z�
a= >wŸ�ñw`­Á�Ý¥Ç�¨�Â-f<¤•�ßÀÄ‡�`®IW+í5�¯9>�ÍÝ#ØÚ¼.¾>{íŽù”­úvŸÿÚ¥•‡ï6Cp£Ê
:¿Ï»ØTô×!¡qÊmÙ‰�K�üÝVò×5ÿãˆß½æoj—•k]�¥Q�¥Q�¥Q�•½F•Jâ˜%cP�9Ãž�c–r)•™2ÔÕk�­…p‘ñJ
ü§�Ëûôë‹h£*¯ÙÝ•ùØ¿ºÂël�
>œb‡[êË»Ù�O7#¡¾ùô�?éü~k^P�xõâË¢-ó'`DÇ-‡ÏÅóIEND®B`‚)�Dd
� , � � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð ¥ � � � ½ Ù k ­ » á ú � Ñ » ” ¿ … � ° ÿ • � � i l � ú � n ð y � ½ Ù k ­ » á ú � Ñ » ” ¿ … � ° ÿ ‰ P N G
�
IHDR� � �3 �na•u�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ p H Y s � � � � � g Ÿ Ò R �
IDATxÚíÝÏoÛVžðGQkª�•é �¢¢ÑEÙÛÈÈ¡2Æ5í
0{�dÿƒ]�>ìm¡ ‡º�•EÕAÜ�‚*{ë!€�{Ùóžº‡…é¨¨æT�ö2‡î††�>,�¦×À„A�¾ý~¿ï=’’å4¡�„uI�¢)‰­
}¿ß÷•<¹1ãSXØ�C^�üàÑÁÿ†�ís+â¿ù¿¿Ô•­1÷‹ã1o~‰�‘øù?9?ýûï,î0“3ŸMº�SB¼‹ÏÎ±÷Ù‰ûcûvÌ'·
žab}ÎÎÞ €çcŸ}CäÅeÈñ� ü­"GW
y“Ö¹�9Ÿ�’Ÿt¦ÒO¦�I~úÉ�C¦Ò:E�_V“�|ð™=I$kÓ£>� �á¹�­ÉÊˆ�Œiô˜)­‰x� �žÚÍl� �Ö¥�<:ÃgFð$o
�•¥²"�¬($â0*MF$�—*S@tJ*Ëu ¨I@�%•¥£�„.Û´© ”T–Þ&j". 'AÎD‡•
¢M„�¥"ibÇÍ ü�½3 �â2ÍŸ



9BD�r€œ¥�ž �ä�™J:o�‰¦•L¥‰'ŒÄ•×È`� ß � � §ã‘ �LrPª÷=:m �™• �u¹å �âO†8t �ž
âe:�Æˆ¸2q'B¢I•þ0âLpiAW(�%•å"G¥�¨
ÙI�Ÿ.>Ãl�~
ñ¨¿OŽØ*©ÌˆKˆŸíŠZ!u�/Ó
Ž�qíéf»A•ˆlÛl�6…èqRY�Ù¶Ù.¨�2Q‡UˆhÛ([_SHÜa³ô55ŠãkN€ˆ¶õ³õ5…8�!ƒ�‰“ÊŒ°
Žõ*•ä0•ÅH�ƒ•L}M"¡h['#2H#�;,ïª»Q‹•L�–ï)Äž�ñ©m£Œ½>¹¥�ˆ•�(„SykNö
¿ô-í»BºÓ@ú¹‰¤+/†q Þ)2ÈÒ/"É1’® tû÷Þ\ˆ�OÛofÚ=•Î„ËT¾†˜J$�’g$?ßyå§&W



)šø-!S©I77‘ä§°ùi•üD’­$?5ÉOgËOM
äÊ#E•-•Ÿ�’Ÿ»—›Hò“N~úI•ä�ñs�I~Ò¹bÈU*ì
7‘�H•�H®‘§¯…�?•t~–Èäÿ¯JwJHNf†s•N~Z'?5É�’ŸÂ^1$?­“ŸÎVÔddÉÏœÒ�«I~"É�’Ÿ&¾b­“Ÿšä§°ù
I§@
¤@
¤@~&ÈäsJ¹BŠš¼%¤(l•�ÈO�ÙËM$ÓB¼ÜDR yFŠ~R ¯ƒ�ý¤@~ZÈä¿k‘«t
¤@~tÉÕuìT�`1Š¯<2•K‹©]Ÿ



&E‚�ÇaÔæ�þRYØæ'¸æ6��ü)nœ&»µñ•Þ¡• Hhs�i�‘¡�¢{œ[ø×�º�ÞÔÇú¤ÈæÏé�ô‰û�Ñ i � � Ø �
é- �à‹°áS¸6?“È1ç&"¾•ˆÅ=‰t("
Q@LÜ/…´å‹r£—F�@p•X��(ìŒÏ#‚‘ÂÆ.=)�O¾c



¢ID‹�X{�éÄH• �ø�D<;ÒbÄ·¸ƒH;Û‘D"BH�Ÿ„OÆˆAˆ�ˆor�1@�•Rˆ•ˆ&vN!n�_Á°ÃQ„%ˆ!�X�ï—O*$
Ä�E,@<S ¾Ü9…0±ÁÅ›%Âb$d´“BÚ�±� �j°�#âÍvŒè�…x�w� � �"QØ9Ð¹#�x2¸)0xÑ±á�!ë�‰©�X»ˆ„
â�r‘2÷o
,F0ì@D¢�\»†@<] °­¬?à‡Ý¨ÜVˆ�#�"Ý�¤-•
÷îðŽ�$ˆ+�È¹Ê½[¼cCŒð¤B\3À•yG !³�ÙD¤†HÇ
k¼Ó éìGÕ¶÷�\³ƒëÜéF3m?A ü
ˆ ˆw“ëˆ äv
ñ �áI



ïZ�É�®™A%FÜMÜA¼Û¸­ ›\�H�‘\ÃÂºF�ù› 



H � ‘®_Ãˆ† � � � ÷µ•Z
‰� � �,ò_t£YB,…x�¡•%â �|Mˆ ˆ
È~ŒÜƒƒGt·ý�e@þ‰•EDœ.!Q
yÜþv3J�¿É;ýà÷í'÷¸Õ•~Ÿ ýp6…Ø�±•~‚t%b�ò^?¸KÈ �I?¼kKdÏ¯Øß�ò%"3ò5
!FÒFÄVÈwŸ�r¶È»ýàw� 6ñ#B6£k¦ÿ•�K
×ºg€l„ð¡5•ô�ù»ö�›Ñuëh‘›€Ø®@º€Üß��•HzÃÈw*’AŒì´­l†×÷�ò•ö!!ÿÜ…•ïoÆH‘û
9†÷Ÿ5Û¿L#{Gáí�i�B:�e$•NÏÿ•õüq»|�]GäÁQpcÿ¨Ù6ãtÂ¨ýà,¼•é¼‡H¯1ˆ‘5D§•ðz÷��|?DÒ�¾'¤‹
È1Dr,‘'ˆ`a­Z÷ïˆH¾Däìq{æ8Ô 9Fä�,, g�Dòƒ@ŽÒ�Fò¥¥"yHÈ×� !÷•ƒ•÷•‚ö�
éÇ‘,ñ_!²+�Ã¯Häk‰¨tj€„7%�Ù½ç�Õdï8ü��K XXÇð™åè!3¡©��6ž³¸&€ÜÂš|H�Dr�†
2ä‹�¢!Âlüg‹-•Îfw�f@$l3¸e¹M[ëBë¸÷àR
üÁ~°�^·<-ÒOƒYÛ¡t:»°­Ó�fz¬Î4�Öµ�üçÐu·¶ƒkÓ•³µ¾W¶•ÅHë…U›m�ºåÎEzÏŸ�HÐé¸U�ž×t·R¯�z%
ˆ`™¹¾¦w`½á3Ãm¬h=¯l±V¨ï�U‹­ûºé4·­cÿ®Í�•‹��‘ò�
‡€¬y¿5¼ÚrÕóu‰”Œ^sùƒž7kÍ´¶­^ðÐ*·Z7»•æ²uìÝµJˆ„„T7$r�#7õNs»š
_�²�È÷ˆ|ÜÝ%ä{•ˆHªI$”N�‘]@Ž|}�ùokÆ�ä‹¡HIä#� 3cd«räÿÖxÒ\ù°�­ª•2
Æî(RfÐ:ª°PÈJ³âyº¾[kVŽ =ˆäÃ8�èp€Ü2 �›•�ÕDü�(�š�›�Öþ“û>"¬â2ŒD
%•Ì•¡Cí95Ö¸€0Vb€Ä‹•˜\þº9GÿüZƒ1=¨ãÚ0œ
lx3ŒÍ™idxñ‡7W%ÂœY\ëŒÕp�>˜]‚TÆ»¬…�3 â²W
£KM®��Y•�d4¢�|(�âÄ9¾n$CKYb�!ÃËÜ4•©DÂèoœ#s
Ls0íL‘@n¸ó\C"
°)Ö=ù)Ô pà£Åa3ul¥�Y¥Ö–È:"Ô)�Ùš€Ta­éNuž-xº‰•ÍBÃq�/�Îêp·O•*"�Z·Ø®S&ÄpÊó0�4
Çç�!-



¯v9’`»2�Ãaópt�E*„°!„
Ë° � �Ã• �ðÃª"r–D¢¹3„À`® �ÃHªu �BÃ¤‚•S"Ìt*¯@X � � �B(2 �É � �¶v)¢!* �l �Z
dÃÓ-Ñ:3ó
1Ç
�5P“H�ÂD$��)É&),-|P5™§Â²�¢Q$Ð#Ýr]>9w�iÉZ¬âšF�!.®á„ˆçm•ÌËH��Á?f"Çõ�úd�I‚˜i¤£�Vk
ÈÂê¾jâF+él„¬j¦ƒ�­‹H>"¤©"Ñi*¤©:Û’ÏzL|ˆ.�ƒÒòT:%Bd$:F"ÒÑ



Lþ�#X¢Q:Ï� ³Ë0à©ÔØ:ô��•M*ì�ÛuáEæÅÈ†##‘­
Ö®ö€Í†x_7`UŒ@ßwªMö�Üç±Ú–v‚·h€tãHdM’£;�’É!��Ýf·=öKVÙÂm�#9uÅ)c–ÕZª‰½aDV�—Uì4ÛbTÒ
˜ÁÂ¶d�tñ$Ô�é'
©%ˆ‹M¥²¥Hf ‘'/<�^ìl
qcd�ÃO!õ×A´ä´9�•r‚h�)W°
ðâ‚1©¤‘2Eâ(��s>3kÐó´™�D�‰¤$‘*"�FÈZŒ0Bð•>é



¥ãÄˆ!#™%�ß´¹Î¥k² ÓXM×¤‘ Žˆ�•:":(·4&’�B—y�Ú�k‘Î¬D¨ÛÏªÖqâš�¢Ë[¾�I
�Í”È¼l•õ1ˆÖ§��‡ˆÚ˜ò¢P!I••Ç#�´� §8Ë³AHMö�Ù:,••-�éhiDÿŠÍ�Ú Î �-á, �Í �áNMÖS;a �¿
Ù©§Û¸‡þ�Æ}<¸Pa?ÅZÕ�Œ d4UdÒäÓ¾S�ušx³CvL“Q�Ít:íPë»–˜µsš-•0BN\s›"ù�ÎÒ‰93]Lâ



&î,�—f$Õü!nÀA Ó­µØ‰;³Ì>÷´��©ùEBÜ¶Ä^•ô�@¶•tÆ æxÄy�ÄH³�M
‡ÍV‚�¢§#q. 8gú­¾@4�‰@�.í



…MEr2�•�±o�ÙL#M�ZILÚPØ‹H0� ´ã7�#�dà‰éP›ý8b•
¢&Dh�ó�$•ŽNHs(’=g¶É�=ìG�‰%�û•5�‹,ù
1^�ñÍ•�¤?‚ÈÂ*Ä�‡�+°‡@tU�H'…¨H�í4
F•u•ÜÃšàÜ»wË†•§ËHÆ"¸±Â>�Mg+…ü:•è'^R�7…ÔÙ²¿‡•ÍÁH|Œd{�1Å�;ìtI�¯h�Qýdo¨&>ô�;•�Œ1œ
!çãÒù÷Qd[õ��€Ðz��ß?��Óy&jBˆ3Œœ¸uB–Ù'2’v �’Db&‘,¥•um•‰
ÈÎ_qo�^�S‘Üxê!¦,¬B¨Ÿ\�d
•l'^}Û8ñ` }¢�



ÿ�WˆHÇ´/ pP¢H–�
%’ª‰•#•ÀÛidS"}6¯�`¨]DR�lh£È±BœyÙÙ9E¤‰ÇP@ž�C�ìÇ¯YfÛ#éÌŠ±S�B¶Ù–D^�ÆÉ�‚�Ö�¢½�á�Éò
øH�ú¶¨G‚cgM"{˜5±MÈ6û£¬ÉE�N“³;x*PýD!PXŠä�N— �BŸØæÚ­F�hbDÎý
ÈžDN�á �Á3�g•P­3„´�© �â!r8Š¸�Ù �ä �Er&�7>‰�ÆS•Z§nKdm�’J'RHr&



Ì•W·!� �ê‹
B=�®tîÉÂžâh|‰�¼ˆˆï+�y�X*•;1RK•�"ŸûÆ%��zÇÆ3ÙŒ¶Ë�VßfÏ%2ÒÄâ’b�"ñá�8Š¤ÒéÃe�û\ÔDO�#
é±;XX@î¥•­�é � �ç
¶$‘³aÄ�ˆ-•OG‘F*�@l•”Î±•4ŠÓÈP$½�©5âH�)D•1Œth{,¢'5Y&$"�ö,A•�ÄéÐ¨ÆHvÄUÁ•!myž�BTë�
�Gñ�Áƒ’þ FB]
•:Ä�€�¨HTëà—âË²°‡„lÅH­Ç�!<•˜VŒ¼�� �›,�A’t�¢Ò�'/K�VEB_]Ãµö¹gÄH:�Blùí²ˆ„c:/�‚§�+À
š„Ú
‰ÐÍ8ÜÖ‹é“¾�†¿�_†ûÆ�ƒÖyæ‹‹•—ªÇÒùˆ��X”»|™ƒ›•m¸?qŒSÏÞw¶d•ý­<öV�p¾ú}ˆ}ä–V�"Ò[¥õ�M•
hñìcü&#•Õ}Ü¼Ï*ˆÃÓ�\UÔ�:ÝÎ•ÖiÒ�‚ÓÎä$•ZL�;L‡ý×¡&€4\v�×�Xm•-º¥�«¬²•�\«Ã•s.[Ã¿*zÍÕ
¾Â{»U6�çÌ=q�4\¶‚­cùìs—õœe_ï²e•mz3óp½ÀŽ�í©kÔp†æNáÞvµ}�'©c�wH‹}Dè�lVÎùàCüáäå3Ž•O
ü_^†Ú3ŸÃ¢öÅ_ •«�v
—åô
(pýañ?qþç�'12ÉrÅ•~•¼�$?­“ŸÎV �—üôØ�yKH~:[~•ü�¶ˆä-ER¤“çš�…-•�y‡H1Ç#•üó£jifµ4ò
[¥�~þoüi�wô7¿o­ü°ý¯çÿõ™ç”J�fYÆýJÀ�/�#¥÷é�À"üy]+ë
ÕÏž¦2ÕlÎ*+?Zø_bìÛ_ÿåùÁ¸ªdû�è�òsCþ­¿•M¦2î/IEND®B`‚F�Dd
� ü � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ðÂ � � � º � ƒ%1ëöwÏHÙzÎÝô0ÿž � � ’~ � ú � nð– � º � ƒ%1ëöwÏHÙzÎÝô0ÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR � � � 0 � � þ¤V �gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs�� � � �gŸÒR�'IDATxÚíÝ_oãÖ•ðCQ0UÀ0eä!
àš
f‘<Æƒ¾�¨cºHÑ<´H¿ÁÂ���ö¥£A±X�qÍëq�Íb�£>æ¡¨¿F�;ÔhZ¡@7³ßÀt¬ûPÀ4æa�



Ë»çœ{IQ²œÍPì†�D



DSÒýéœs//ÿÈð€\|••QM#†Û–6€áóOû�éñ»}z¬� €oÖeÈ/=ð ‚E�·�ã›çýâ >



>x[Êøç=uï�2y-ƒ—³Ù'
�re¬Œ•±2Ê6Nxë¢¨�â*��­c°�0��üXè€¥s�jM�+·°¡ZÓ•Æ)œKÈ­é±HA”�`k›­‹�>·¦GsA�»…»§˜¡ZÓc
‘ÎU�°�Å•ke@²€�Ê$gxßºq¸•�ç



÷[3®Éè°ÑZÈ8ä•{
�Š9*dÄ4•ÄÜz·p�NÞ(�G™Fò-�²œ8Â�âH÷/üX0Ž�tëx¡\Të¨¨q=1ÂE•��EL!"C”dx…s1Â�



I†ä£v9FÑc”6|j-
³gŒBçÚà“º‚FZ�Î¢àùG‰FÂY�ì�Éç­´ÇX²ð8-ÏˆèÜrA#ä3ä¢ç­ª¦��E÷}75¨±(>•ðP÷äBó©¾ö(:¯ëñ¡�
è" � �Óø^Ñã
�<Ä"0�1xˆ…éQ¦˜�Â>_F�<Þºp®‡é"Æµb‹�/ô�[¤�zF.n8dðŒ¼`�°•!µa.šKÂ3áb¹$<�.l8©á�4bm�‹�
î¢qð‰��ÑB�ðéT·è±A�ú~•Ñ8Â…•�‹ÆÁsò¢†ƒó˜Ê%.zï¢$ã:o�>—
'÷?
Ÿ�.n¤õàÓ•B÷Øf



»X��|“�¿à=Ç|.AÁ{Ÿù8¢‚Ã#o$�»…•
�µPIÙH—°�‘ä•‚K�†\�SËª¦+ãïÁÀq:ª‚!Ë1–¦%�eÔc\‘\Êˆcy



·"q,‘!+bTe|T¥U1°_.Kˆ£Œã~%ê±2¦—ªÌc+£šFUÆéÊø›�ý*�IEâ¨Ê|ZRM+‘KUŒªìseŒõªÔ´¤\*aTe.D
cPB=–É¨Ä~»2n�•8Þ®Œ•±2VÆ�F%ÎÇ*4ŸVå<hiŒe:ç¯Ê�+éœ•°D¹,•±d×„ƒe1Jºž«Êqn™ŒªŒõeªGUrY�
å�«ñQ¾Q‰9¨*÷µ«R•ª�ËtN·L¹¬ŒéeÕ·Õ4*t•­�ã£*÷?Vcý†Q•qº:/\^cÕ·«\*ŸËêØ°2þNŒÕ|º¼Æ "qT
%—ªÔ£*q�ú»º•ƒ8*c\ÉxîKOò�gù•—z=N•ñ¥Œ=y‰?’5 ‡HÒö€Ö¯¨yÄÏ{ò…^_Hy*¯Ùpq�•
�yr$¥Më>=Dü6›Úž³EÏcÛsmð:”Ø(Á�öl�•däf†E�!›�­Ïéù•—6,Z�ùIúËÍ
6r§ŒÐ%Ã¥6Ç2™2øù@ªõ•Ö¸qœ�ÇÔVµq¥I�•Þ<égÏc[_�¾~Ñ #t�6�l�ßn�nbÒ›|�×‘“3¨‘s
cC �¦



�õ^4„Ä­�úÈxb�O¯éEß“ 



‡ŒÀ¡M6



mð¶O�=?kÐÚw•�•�2°s�‚~ÎðxM¶­6Òõ-†ïÄÊp’iƒŸç¶l•†AFôÁ¶2Ôfú^6x�ßž{¾61



)ÜôM�‡•�¿×ŽiC
6ðmÚ�¦†›�übÚè�~Ÿ�Æ”AÛÇ™�½¥Œˆ-|rS½)LoŽQ§·�Ó:$‹Œ�µña‚ëMõ&6�6,"1<;BÃÂ—c6



|›«Œ–ô¹mC�c\‡ô�1•€oÛ·�!�knx7o´&Æ)¾)Àx�:Žxb�KÛÓ†ac[AFØR¹•1 ãnj�+æ˜§



ü�ÃŽ×\|›1�Ù0Ý°Cq¬M�ö¬Ñ`c0Ï�Ç¦ÃFÌ†1P/Š¾�ÏØ7ÀÚæ�~f$hDòÙeüŽ�°ñ��0N•:�F_�æ
ZG#á•BÃ$ãÓqü®s•�­ƒ·”á“aÃ³º'ÌH���xà3ÐÀ•HÞÈ�Þ§—�Ãe#Ò�ÆÑ˜�ý�•‘|c�ýÄõwÐˆÐ¸¯•
m•�tÈ8r‡ù8~èúÊðà�ù†�ýQ��h$f?‹#–Ï."4Z©‘ÀxÏyâdÆ� ñ”•­¹‚ŒëŽä8Îcù»K4Î;É&�£»IƒrI•·“
Mú<Î%|Ä†•9=¸Ÿ¼Ñ¿þ\>ÒÆø"r•ak¾q—ŒÆŒñ‘6"ùh¤•QôŽ3â8þ13z�ÙØÉ�*�;TÆà�ã�El<§z(ã#6Fø�½
��OÛd|î5FÔV×#ü‰6¾À\0�4þx�Ýs†Úxz?ùNÞà8‘1�¨_b´Øx“Œum`�­+#ü9Åñ•‘>xpLÆÛyã‘û`'þž6\4
¼õQfxÎð
2’,�p•¡rIïÁN‚Æ—îg÷�§•qØã�•D>­EG�Ç[ƒðHÅ¡



#�W@lX!�5LY³ÑÀmÎEÜ•Í��Suªé…'ÿ‹ú��„Û®À1vâp.FÈ�•�fR³�ì­84l¿N­`šAë�>ˆjŽßòüQXsD3†~
°íˆ»±2öÈpÈ0}Ø…�bÓô�{�ÃòÁ�@ÃoíÁ�Âšíw\•�®YÐ!#q`'‚c¬ic�DXwD»g˜ÃÆ�ìÇwN�>ÙÞ¹Û�•pÝ»c
Ñ�†­ÛÇ‡îÃahYµ•ÞæI •Z7j•�Ûà�Ÿ:Ðî�Æ°±
>Æ!~³•Æ÷Ø8PF�ë8&ãCËÜ9Ü<&c§×Ò�hã�•Æ~¤•î�2ê�½wûÃÎÄ8'£“�Í!Õ�Ã'�:›Ç>Æ±­Ý±Äú��tïXÇ•
ö0Žw­akW�Î¿•‡?E£§ŒnoS�•ý42hlÀ>�‚



ÜVqÜ#ãßÙè¡qNqD›Ç*�@�p= �
0èÞ�xÔ¨k�†��ƒsñS0£ž! F¹lr=xiÐ­Øç¾…�4€



�`�_êšÖ�?g­LúësÇ�­;]ü\üà&~~fðbN6¶ajYç—ù³øOÀQ[€:¿6mä–•9ÏYüx5mÔÔÓÎmF~1¦Œ6µm‘±ö�F
–*?îSÛ�ýô:q¤KM�3‹ý:Æ-K�ÆkåòÿgÔêéð¹±4�èq+Ûn�¹zÔÓ7QÛz¶Æ�¯[;ôâ�4»pìãz'�SÐ¸å1•}¼¯Œ
¶6|êú�µnêu
wEAF�†>~f3Âí:�la\•ê�6�zø¤VSç†’h�~í¦Ñ>˜îÛY#•‹‡5�i�˜K[ç4eP�t=ÒõÄ¨g�­¹mw:Žv�É´!òF
7—
�;©±?k¬M



•C3Í…•í‰�èšîÏærÓ˜Š�§¦»ºÍof�B[•Æ¡



îë6••�#ÍE•­Ìèj“ŒµmØ



uMSÃŸc¤c½•å<.u=h\@}b��·�ëdp�MþÜ´¦�ßM�Ç À)cÒ—�kš
î'œ?�f �G–
â�ü�ÃÚ€V�~ jlœpýóÆšKqq•tµ±•ÆPïÖ2Ì=Ò



2Z�péolC'Dk•×#a¹ð}2ì=¼X¡ÃaGÅ±ž¯Çºî�^•}ú/?Bèû�ÚÿMqm•‰Ûbãˆv„���•æÏŸO�íÄ|,à•ÙòÕÜÃ
¹¡i©±EÆ÷mp“0@�é„`
µq¢æ
2Z¹ bn�†È�>µ™kXjG˜oè8



ÈÞ{ÓhÃÿe¤ë-m°Ùç¾æztpŸ7,uÜ•c´3Ãäÿ•e_×ð•��}6ØîÜjèüki.œ•7‹£ŸåØ˜ŸKs�Ç´Aq`<8÷ô³~¹i�
3¹ð�ºa„™Áq�·Ö£¥Ï¿:º¦�CÕ4í¯Î�£¡•†6šyÃšŒÓ÷ñmF“k—�i=¶´±¥•ÖMÃègóÆ.ÝÔ©s[ÎÅ�ÀÖm�bíˆæ
[ðóæ™˜�Í�ó¹ØêÂ•°¶Áå�C ÎOF_¬ïÂ‹À<�xêû}u³Kx�œÒi¬�ÙÒ•?��÷¹ÑoÉ�ˆ-¾•’ð½/2>
•+¾A�Y|£ŒÖ|32¶èæ�>o«›•8�Žè²Á�€2ö”á¨�Døõ^nÃ†1k¼$�K}`<†­Œ…õ[•‹›3Â�#š�Â‹k/)�*9ÅÁÆ
VfÈÛâˆòqD8a¦qô�kª



Î%†�ycÏ3²zÜj|–�ïO�|³ó��MŠ£õZF2Çø,3:to�ûö‚î�Î5ìIŽ^8×Ø¥¾s”!Rãè�ãWÚØÊå²F�ßt•1ŽrãÃ
Îr�‡!\<MãÀsÈ®1¦ãÙ®¾
Ê†Œo1tMw1Ž�6<EcŸŒ�¸¿tè1�—T�6œÛ�Ü—O•¡êaŒ`M�”Ëe•3¼d®!£,60 z¤�åòD�b�‡`ÃÓF�ë!Rã1×c
6Ž9�hÃÌ



ŠcK�‘Áý2eè\°•p¾˜2²~¹Ì�=œsÖv3ãå|C•-mDh�m˜Ø/!Å11.}6,�¾I†áåkÊ5v”‘ïÛPå²;1NóÆ¯¦Œ
û+šäBF3Pq ñÜw•á«/GæÅ�ŸP�±êÛl•¡9ØÚ¥±þÜO�ãR¤qÌ7~ÁF®¦T�4`••3ñ­1�¥•
5ôØŠÕ—�¿Ðõ�gÆ�ž÷)ƒj*v•¡¿`y"ô8õy^W_Hd†pà÷l<V†½‹ã�•-4|ëT��Ðà1fëc�ÏÅðBç2~àÀE6•á8Å
ùc«‡ûívB5��ú‚%tN…þþ*=¾Ðw/÷)·Ãïs7



î[œƒ�üÔ�›1xþ€_þ™Œðk



ì[a• —Œ7Ÿ°�å



ï�çŒ÷[e´´ÑÏŒí�ûÖÖã�cŸ�j¿=:Â\œ3¿�ñXŸk8‘2<§§9Cí/GÕ�•^nŒåŒž2Æd¸êK¼\=



þ+5:1�•J•ƒé\Æ¾}6ÇPß…y�îÇh`=Æy#ŸËVÄãc¾¡öýkŠãPíû©ÑìâNÃ¹`Ù°OU=¨o“É<¦•/hœâqÎÈ�­�mD
d„ÆsúÒÌã±®{&G�+SÃì«•7g\ÑXç••rIx_ã¾¥ý&3B<�Cc+g¬©zˆÝ.xSÇaçuÌæ\è‹\Úç´A¹ð¾Ÿ�t°3¥6ž
Ü40Ž?Ó�¹9�ãè¤F<k¼çÂ”•ýÁ�•ãhÆ0?ƒ6NÙ�Èàz¸�g55”•¹„ª¦ù\:�áµ¨2è�†ö�jè<•Ã)ƒëñ�í�±šÇn
�¶Î…OhÕ\ˆÆW©�Ó¸HŒW4�áÉc6NÍ¾À\r�•™™ÆA�ürbp.RÕÔ¸RÆŽ®ÇcU�lÛ‰r†Ísr.ú^øKk�š�Çÿèqš3Î
�­¨°í'”ü{�Ô8=Ë�†6,6&�kt�¹�[¶xŸN�¬•†OèÛíµ=àü'�×ƒ.®;xÒ"æ^gß\Zïèë³�Ø•™×j_c´õ�/û@X
µôi»¡/õÕR‡m6�û•ÞxÌ•ˆÑÈ.á­Ò«Np|¼PÂkÁ·é�¶…��•jÑ­Ž:�¸ëPkÑç×éÂëS0w¡-hGlÁzŒmð$�¯¯Ü6
`½‹Ûæ:v�ô7l�ãé�˜_Ò�{



�‚]ó9î€ÔI{ð/>­�áý�^†x¬ØÐßéË�î�­óÅÅø±Í¿�ø×³«·z•%ÿúü7ÿºÕ³å
N^O"éÝ“•1å�2¹C¿�“xòâJ^Ñ�—ç¯Ô/Ô¼ºúÒ.áÿ��Ìÿ�Å×ú�Ñ·Äñ²�ãµ–rŒÅ•gsPŠQFßV¥¦ÕÈ¥Œ~©J=ª
RÓªìsË�Ç2�‹ÿ?�e�ýRö—2â¨†Q•\Êˆ£



ÃªÈ�«ÊøX¦¾­ÊX¯ŠQÆq¿*¹TeœV%Ž•1½”3Æ‚føŸç!Ý?ù™lÃ{gRFµÏé¥ßý˜“3¾Ö}u«ðŠŒor�åk�«�Ã†¯è
^ˆ#þ©‹««_Ó†å×^ÓX¸¤Rþ/÷äc*ä@%áIEND®B`‚�Dd
� @ � � � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ðš � � � 4 ‚ü/ ›íüHÇ<x � Ajbÿv � � Ø• � ú � nðn � 4‚ü/ ›íüHÇ<x � Ajbÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR� � �1 �.·\9�gAMA±Ž|ûQ“ pHYs � � � � � � è& � � ÿIDATxÚíÝÍoÛæ �ð‡¢"ª˜j*èa
&ˆJS¬;*Ø¡* ‰ 2$— —Ý�{�¶ÃU•‹‹�&•tU�Á¼?
¨÷­lÇŠ†®�è6ÿ�+`º>ø°C˜y@X„å»çy?ø!)m"ª¨š’XMSäûËó>ï—Dy�°%lð²!••ÿ�tëUhî3€s¿ù«þþÁAØ
Õ¶µÿDÿÞ{�/9š_òë_•~õ•=�ˆ�E·¥
!•Â_º�€*@�~§‹35~ü[+‹LŠ¦5*‘�ùA!áË…,-±‡/�²Z‰ý_‘5L!.Xø3Ð�Gb�•üBH(J�C�Z
� ­ … � �



�ìBÈ.å�(³�•±@Ì¢Õ¡UÙàÖ"H¸



Dä$&D/ˆD„`q·²���CBŽ„
Y<±…‘(E€ç÷ûG‚e ø?ÞH‹#�h/!�.Š°e Ëˆ$Ì N°�„-Šär²0’•Ä_Ò\�$X�âA¯ÐT û…�FKº†ËNAÄ[�â.
� � � � ; Œ – � } aDE � � A T $ � = µ …£H$ � t •xa„ � ‡ Ž Y �
!N‚X�• "��{aDµŽW�Q‘àS>'�½��|ÙAD_�‰i†.ŠDÔë‹"!õúŒB­C�–�¿Hb©¯‰H�­ŽÅûš…?Ì¢ˆMˆ_$±Øa
�¾�Ó~!Ää�–É[ªÖÂ‘ðg�…�SLÓE#‰ù‹·BÈÞ2�‹†Ž)�wa$T/­�‹$äÕÕ‹ü"9Y�BC•:jq„­



‚}¶ ÂÇ¯¶�DL�v1„±Éâs¬DÄ=²Å§GOFR�Y<’•-�YJ$%ò#A2ÛÑ2•E¶�)‘çÙÂ•‰¤Dæ
le")‘�)�¾�­L$%Âì•‰¤Df�ûåŠ¤DJä9•xe"Y•ê¬NNV§:/�R¼uÂ²‰K¤D~àH¸2Èêä¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤
DJ¤DJ¤DJdù�[™HJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJ¤DJdu�{e•ÕÉI‰”È•�yÄ°hÄØ�G²3z0fô-N
r�ŸÊÿOì)‹�ºh/Ý36a±ÅB‡•pÄb'Œ!ŠÇ„ŸðÂ��O�}Î­ÃXd³cy€çMÚ•%rLÈÐ¢óxL×‰‹�XlÒ¯�òz…�â"|�
÷c�™„ìKdŸ
Ñ1‹è@ xÝ=Yn‡…V‚àÅ†8‰H`'ˆ'
)dGïd�O�V{]"!� �­•ÌÌÅ„�ô«Fû ‡È}@'#~ÒM�þ¸ËB�•`¡H^�ëYD� �©“¡Áü�q§�m
� �à¿äHÄ‰h­
Ä�Hß ÇÅ1]ì:XHœGL§=ˆÇ©°9‹lå�H�Y8•h â›qrQ‚Ð±ÉÀ
è‡Dè:ŽàÞ—�ß«“•Î¼�•�¡ƒ8EBº.®2ß`�;:/‘ó)bJD�ˆ÷•ÈDxa±÷¦•"6Gbpð_��÷t~7B„_ßH�C"t�/rw
ãyH,•K âšqÕñ$â¥H•."dàãH áyBô˜>oÑ .Òu'@„öÞ•�
_`�Ã�½C|Ð¿LHe "!dœ UÇ¿(
�—ÙN‚�-æM˜n��D$ˆÀn$‘X"Q�‡�ä4•ð•aâŽ£ªí_‹�rY
þ�âr�÷‡y¤{1�K!Þµ¨bÉêJD;Ä½w�ë��þ³B&xÑ1ž�GµçFÜ“Ø
d|ÊÞ´ŽSä•I‚T,ÿ¼Dn%�¤È�"Ñ›�9!¤OÈMçøö



�)rÓþ�‘I.�D§�ž¼é�¼‡HXkO#ÿ�‘¤H/&Äþ€•ãO$ò
•|Ç9x¬�öúE,ç÷X}�þ:‹h“ð>F2�é³:"öÁã�‘ŸS$„˜s•:Gr‘|JˆM˜@nÏE,Dt+ºo•ÎÏßw>••ömûÃ)¤qŠÕ
��%Õ1¿ìÅ<’�n…ˆüÅ¾{;Ö&�"£øg“ ‹ÄoQu�¹i­\&äz�‰@nÚ­l �ÞO�ŒøÂnð
[�ÊML‘�$PÈë�yÇBä’�ªH¾Àˆ#Œä
‰DlWTG"_Å�&Á­D�#rBH ••Ù­ÞŽÏK�¯‹�yK ø�`_!ï%Èë)rs
y
#‰ìû'‘Mˆy†ÈqHÈu{ßIªÓÍäD"<'çÇˆàþ5Ì‰Å{¬ßÇç�1¯Î«“�lw3†IPk�¢Eôaž1�AÕrµ•>ÓÖv7è“`ï;î
åHÛõ�–{�îÕ�œ°šåµ°pXµï…[˜¸
"Œ#G‘Ì�
áƒšß�ÒGÅ�ˆÀFP1½º�Ç±az­�� �5s�n]8ð)�öF7¬�D<�X�t#ht`=�Í»?„}ÎôƒNã8ÐÍ{­aÕçH»¾ï_7Ç�!
×y$ë£Šþys
vü�Ì*"X•Œ6µ•ý�ÃZ/Ôî Ä Ä



¢?šûýö+Ç9$îv�¹›"—tŒ¤ª•�"Ç�¹dî



�‰ � �H$Ü:ŸAŒ»½H"¾®ûí6"ç� �
rQ"·Ì•O�²³Ù~eß¯M!—ŒÏSDÓ•ï'H5En˜;}BÞÝÝÙlqÄÀÖ‘È�ÝÑëÆÝf‚`"«ˆŒ¨:Õê(@ô•õêq€�



�ˆ8­j›-óØ¯�Ô7ÁƒëUJ,V�('
��ljÚ~�`�ô{Ç•NÃ�t€öÖã�ô•SÚ¾O…zpE|íTW|�U—>ñÑ�à­¹H�h®úrª*a¸!
#Äêž[É~wUWý®�¬¥ßoµ™ÿº+~U›•¸•@è�²š
‰»™Këé® ³[[î[„T2�ƒçßZ2`Ž¤ÛT$ß²Õç?ŒÈ
D�ÏD^ ’ï�y‘Äæ6-‹LGrÅ{>äžK•�ûèLuZÍ¤
\�Ú÷`C¢;^eš›pàQá�è� °óQë4U�X¨Þ“•±•Eð¸OˆIû‰‡�»)‘îH
Ý¦¬Þ4’ì+�Ñ<�ZM‰t9Òæ�ÉÄæ�W
�ÁU¹×x�›pƒö0ÒDNpúÉµN� ¯†ÀzT˜ïu^x�÷•F�yfN`
©f‘�~<•¤Õ�…S¤*‘J‚¤­“«ÎÔØá…§‘j�Ñ&�éÁüœðÂMÚWø$4¿:��Átu2�v²�ÒœÉÉ$­Nû�ÕiÊÂ]Y� ©¶JÇ
*'†Ç;™6v±�Ñ2•k�Èæ"Eô|N��)bL51¤•Œck<•2‘�
aœ"íùH«Ÿt®<2Ê"mªÎ‘@4#—�êlm|Fáâhm•pot •­àU�Ð£þ••¿�Â¡[mC/ÐNù"æi»2’kdt)�í€~¥±�c×�
â«)xäÕ:TøÔ«µiè›.®m6M�bÖ¯�B=]nU¹”¨�••R�`È¿ �0�|Ü �•+Y$Ó4ê;­ë�¡øèâŽ8Æˆ�åˆ/æ
‰°9ˆj* Â•dåK�êd¹Hæ!•,¢óõ]!ëY¤/æ•ù³}C.àrl�²ž
c·:••÷ó‘T2�­X*7�Ä­ )‘n�Imî2*�M"��‰ÔÝÚ•&h…èÉÜ™EÜ9‘t=jb…



Dÿ�Õ1’Ù|�éNU'E´o@²“�­½š+ZGŸBtWt¶{ib[b ÍADDë ’æD®3²³ �r � � H7›U �
ïdÙ3yëˆÂ¼³9âÖ·f#��É‰W‹e$ù/ªH†ôm�¦D,ÏŽáÄÇÑª•5¼Ž¦ü—žÐ}¥·�mLÝ}Ã×v]ØÆÂÚ!Ý„²å=6•n:Ù
1¿ñ&«sâš�8£ûA•P£›OàðB¿õG÷Òä=4~•Ñ·é¾£)�Ü•„—µ7áš‹‘Ü!ÄRˆ¸gÆ/ò�q3Ò·òˆÏ#ùÉ^]
:G|ã3œÙ�Â�Âï\²ä>ãL$¾.�jµF­n{z��#
Dc™H�y�Ê›“YÄÉ!š¨NŠÐ•¸#DôoE<•4$rË��³ˆ$Ð�³Èã9ˆŸA0’«T•B�ÔÄ<�ùHGÏŒÄ’‘\…�•¤(žò¦�ô=7
Abíl^b�ò1!­�éd�cÏ3ã$’y�VG?Í!}•´�±9²û‚È•DÚÐ
p8ˆê�$È%v'_� � � �{¬Dp �UÈ^ŠÄ¢‰í



�ñH8�y¤“C\SÜcç TH˜C´“,¢r2�á,­‰•¶Ž-ÇP&''²:uÌ G|ªN•"®5ƒìÌ"¯)äª¬Î
ƒü4‡0�˜ötëD9�Öx$CBDNBã(Ÿ“)$J«��Ù—�ö“0Aöæ
SÕaINTg»Æ;›ª"°¶-�þ¾…v˜GôG2’Îl•åˆ]áHgÛxv$úá4B‰=p%�˜¶þ4‹°oGp�ï�rBH["Ø¤­ç‘sTXM�X]
M ¾@Ú
ñ’HâÊY@È–xë(í±�‰ùj "‘=ö@"m�ð&Ž!Aø»@ÉØQˆ˜ù�2Ì#5ŽœIDäD
z‰8�¢‰Ÿ…ÐD-ròˆ••˜WòÕ¡H¨Ç�Ãæ4ÒÏ"vtNU'•àìOÈö6GÔ¤ä6Zˆ¬µE?áoráJæÄ��NGB3�&v›q$­"îšˆ
„ÖÞ'4•œXääÓ$�µœ"‚ýd{�[ÁÈ´N�#1Ûj>qqñÁ•E­@oôÅjqéÝHZRžFúÄßvô'Ø/ø(îás@LÇ�½�ÀNs‡Þ¦{
ŸçD ÞÖvò�¦Š„EÚ„� >•ø8‹ÜšBöÀÞ�‘lÅ
�z‹RV
�G§ˆ�âŠHøâu‡Z�Ÿ"P?9—EDu$�Î"^�¹•å�2”‘lo'o¦æ�FÈgj�¥ÖM"‘ÈCŒD
±@�•XKU‡%‘Ì"X•ÇôübM"�1ùÛ¸�äo�QSÁUjâWU�‘3BÌ8•LEâÎ �ìl™H¦�Ý
3M<t8âe�œ¨7Rd“�‡rBoEÊÎ�éw²ˆL¬×áýD!W©‹ðnÏ‘5›GâZ‘X'âHË!CŽ<ò•»­=‘�P
m8vMŽÜ¦H�BOìx6i�<UH@Õ é]floO41_�3È�ê™�áO1m>=â¨M�ÛáÏ.%2¬Û˜Xº
†9áÈ`St¶\up&{�žSÈ#DpÖ×$bv�á=–#†¬ŽBl‰<äMŒˆ-�¾t<réÝi‰|ÔË´Î ©ŽÉ#9õðà‚Xw$"ÿ¦@÷Ôk��

¾�¥ÎF/ìyg³àkŸ¿�¦ÿ†ô¢r#<wB�õ7éuJ~kÛßt�ôJE½X× QU/��]ñÒˆŸÜÀÿ¶ìo»•ŠaztWù#�Ø�œ



Å}´�T{pË­´·°‰«]¸H,þhB½+î³]tñ�Ä]¨´ µ¿



ð×ZŸ^‘9^¥�—=|UÚáošw�b>¹íâ¥8[€•¦éÑ•‡�øºe�¸•;€'¡väY´þ‹
�•6©MžÒ_Ú�=y8Äê´ûÕ�Œ�ÔO"JìÈ7?ƒ§vË¯#›ýãÝhŸ¦úÈ:ò�ûûCúk
Fß••ùã�;óñÚ‡™?ýyú�•&”C�ÝJd>²·2‘”H‰ü�‘½•‰¤D¾#doe")‘Ydoe•ÕÉÉR•¥ä¤Df�«Df•½•A^²êì®
L$/�b~ŸH�¿xž[­Ï»!â.�ñ�,j~í¨¯Íƒ¢i-‘ï�ù?­äýÛ2U�IEND®B`‚o�Dd
� î � ³ � è � è � � � ð 0 ² �
ð � � �
#
ð



� A � ÿ � � � ð � � € b � ð ë � � � û h ¾ “ z W Ø æ � # Ü 7 € ÊNÿÇ� �ö¡ �ú �nð¿ �ûh¾“zWØæ�#Ü7€ÊNÿ‰PNG
�
IHDR � � � ( � � ¹Ož �gAMA±Ž|ûQ“
pHYs�����7RCá�PIDATxÚíÝ_oÜØuðÃáìpÜÎŠZø!�`:�A�ü•+c­¢ Š(c�»o‹~€>ŒW@ü–Êñ‹¶V†”%X-°
µ¾À¢zè—HÐ�¢Ö‹¨�F�´(Ð‡"¾Z�Ñ[LG�æf�ÞžsîåŸ�•�g8
&�‰]Säðþxî¹÷òÏ�Á�Y~•i�ÿkm‡~ú·Wò×ß­­•^æ~æwáok0�à§ûj­=z²àÿ#Ì•7Ýó_•­�J(¿xS0Ü‘í�þï
ÿd å¯ÿWïù
¬Ö;‡ÿs�¹ò¿#½o^��Pß¸�£á¾&Y§o’ÑäõÆ�-•Q�•�Ã™‘8®“áTÆ•áNÉˆ÷ðÇç¢�æäu�ü3¦kýäFD…Ë�X—�K
—5�ºi–4è¾î–4¨´S.§ •¶Éh–3,2Z7'5T-èOs{RƒŸ*



2Œ•òÆäí�ò#�ucÒ8r�fÄ˜´.®�™Ñ˜(§�FXƒh¢Šà�+ÃÄæ•†±y-Œ`FâÈ



ß*mLÖÕG•‰nœ£†3�Ãž‚1IRG•IÆmj„Ú˜¤a
FTÊxù›•�Ú˜äÍ•\¦a�©áMnø`Ì„�l„e



|zÀnFLi#.c`aK�îÄFÄ†YÊÀdÚeAÏ…½rF ®`¥



_�Žë� � �€î eâHô€-i�e•X_HË�ÔÅäoäq�#$#,××�ÝœDiÃ)�Gêé°ŒáS�+ip�+Y—é�FY#ánZÆà÷9K–Ê)�
v9Ã¥áb—ÍGÄWÂrù�A¼«ïQ‡obx¯7Þ(É�€�÷[AÆïÐØ˜<õN�–xþ˜¦Qæ™Îáé Ù1&~ß­5&|æO•d
†,ñþ2dØ%•ò÷¹Ì�&•¯ÌŒp²®>dD“¿#gF2Y³è1÷¶êåb²ùiý\Xj©ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨ŒÊ˜
²aÏ„áNÅ(Ÿ•iüŽó4ÚeV~_{FúX2cvr:�ù˜•kPeTFeTFeÌˆ1•{Cu•™¾q•rZÕåúæã:åt†



{�âÀ¶ÝŸ�c†Þ£Ê�îTòQÞ˜F�S˜Ë™�c:ý´¼1+ù˜Î<ÝLÄ1¥¾^�×Ôˆ•¯ñâÏ¦.•Q�•Q�•Q�•Q�•Q�•Q�•Q�•
Q�•DcoFâ¨ê2}ãdFâ8ž‘8®“1•¾>q»x¹qr!¥«7�å7z•HúñPïwåK)ŸËÄ“�zý
‹Ê¯¥<QqœÉÄ¡Í3)�:vŸÖ±G?òú"Û­»zíáÁ¸�J‰µ� qJFÈ†Më}ZGžäýx$ŸCÐNÜ8å�iM†'÷d2Î°d’�|8n
Ú•�é�„=¹#“U4� �ÛDÉÄRÇ`™•Oø”G¹ádÆ�o•�g�n�lxø�þ‡�ïçÃq•­šT,
ƒ?Œ¸•)ã.ö•Ôðµ•»s#tÈ°dàiƒÖ¡S0¢9ŒÃ§c„+ýìX½í)#ß­Ú™á“�¸Ò`c­xÓ“@ÇbA¤µI§rè0[íÇŸ



Z�È �¡2B‹H ²©�8 �´‘ï�¹ �l¸‰¡�?5ÜÜ ýêp
7Æ�ñ°‘h#29.m�î�o‘q“



¶‚�\‹±†�šdànsÄ¸'knôŽ�'�¨X°O†¥•†
OtYe€6|'©“qt@Æº2�6p½•­¢•�7¤`ÃUe†Œm2ÄGòhŸ•dŒñ‘4œ¸9ÎpÈX”Û6�vOnïÇ���!�¸FÃßW­šN”�"
••ŒÐ•‚Œ85ZžXO�l�'¦�}{Äø05èïµöÄ��@q�t~±ž�–�bÙc\“q�7´Ñ–•6



ªZ]�ó���/XÇu4j´åö¨ñ™20vW,$à�4ÖÙp•1§•e2�2üc2ÖåM'ÔFý•



�•ÝóÄu¾nË•:VAÞ<�;2øÄcc�•ˆ•��_Ý•ïä�Öå>�/Sc™W�ŸKÿ�Ž#XHRÃdã>�‘6Â9/x�³ñ™6n�ó‡É·^cˆ
Qã4¾åœ.Ë•fã§Êør=qÙø!�­•ñ�Þ�
Ébn|ˆ‡ášŒ»©�»�Êø03vGŒÛÊPuù˜Œ›E£ÅF$ß&ãç©ñ‰2z‰i‡-÷‹%2Úh$x~2’Ôø�g™ñ#6ö‡



,ƒÆ��Gmù«ûñÍÜø…÷å©2ÞÖuIãxo_Œ�­¸_ÜWÆÏµñøŒŒgîc•S�‡•ð‡™Q_Ï



›Œ•xÑ>j{Ê˜�1~Ê†Š#ü{÷ñzò7hxõ¯†•¾2¾ÐÆ.�â�îÞi|Ï9•´�iãAìîŸ¢Áq8~•Î÷•û¨?�Ç®ÊGÑðÈ°u�ß
; ã”ÆœƒqÜ´Ãºûh•Œ¦÷Ë;©Aëÿóv�öS¬
 !U�?r}“ne�6ž¡� Ø!¸~/�;ÀëÈ•ØÀmÇ_•K4=X‹M'h'ð~l�Dó
�ã…Ø7bk_´<¸Ãqø€e��¸¶|ðü~D–wC°�p¡­™¶ßÀÓÈ´¢å��‰†�½ÈÝ
:�XC£aCo
,AÖ¦aùMÇï‡†�À\ýnhì�àÔEtËòÛ«­ÓÈ²B´�ñ±�ýM÷øèóA�•g
z+�s�­ÍE<ÖÙí‡æNÐ"ãö^Ð"ãî_i•†îÞËö )Ä•:ue¬¶ú©q›Œ:�ÛmŠã½•à³9,£Œ0ºgo·�l\´�7
Æ Õ?„g5:ÿ¨±¨



ñ^���o³±Â†­ŒÎ ‰Æg0l`>vÓ8îŠE+5vÚ[7ØØZ½�•±•�æ´)
Æ. �
Ø.˜r±Hùhõû‹{G�



›ãØRqÄ«7DàÙ°±´•í²ÚBã��€mˆ9…Í�
Àd � � �ZØ �Ñ=ð›§¡‰u � �àc �–°•ßÂc©•ñb• � �o‘ �s…• �ÉÐ»q• �` �õü³ÌPK?ûÉ



àò"�c#'ÖF•5µê•”í¯e†>¬�T�•\�¿gá0›”•�oû|¾×�£ñ¬icmè˜?,Žñ
•ÛòÆ4âø£�•7+Ùê\e¬�ô¯mµ©ù€ÿí-ßTÝu­6�óK`�Üî�¦�+º•{h�ºx•ÊäF-5¸;��^"æ—q•WAØ€Ô°`þÇ…
8ØP4�º+Ör�È¨�˜ßpàË!ãŽO�•_wçëÀ�°±-j«l@3•£hpÙµQÃ�eðšâ K�n³!�¾Ê*[×ey¿‘ZA½KkÓoq�˜è
ž£�@×�Š�®�tÙù,Ž• ÑUùh-kc©`@^�²ºd�_’6ÉXÕFgL�j ¨£ùèéõ&ö�K �M]� �gè~¡ò¡Ê�ÅÓU�µKŸ



]�è•1T?�m€®
(ãi#ÆÒ%ÃÐù0üÌèêþÁuy?30§†_­g`ì5•KÝ¶Ô=2ºÊ¨¯ªñÒäŽß�6T?²ö¨SîðTllkc'5€â�Fã`ã<Pç•J¹l
‡¸¦Sm`Y«‹]�ŽƒÆ€Œ=ßŽ
q<‚:åÐ a



÷˜¤~ØèÀ_…Æ
ß�À÷#²ÑàGš�,áûšO�ßÇ›Í’�ÎGOß2z4.•r‡·Î6ý•µj›Çë*•�ÜÏ•—î•—rª�3m'2T��‡ÉýDdIk]ê­½lmä
V{Äè�ºq–0æÇ�£VŸ�Ú`�e²QÓui.QGh•7êy�©�Òv‹Œ�ê/·…a½±±–�&•›¥Pµy•



ÌÇ�¿~E»Ôóº¬eù0u�l,�²y¼tÆ�5m¬•~ÎHãxC£—ÅaB¿™�X�•ŽÎ)Ö%ÔF@FàæF}Ø�š”Su³�*Ð�dq€6jÅ8



¾æôÁ0”‘¶­é+ƒ‹�:3€qu1À:�Ç‡á§Æ
çƒúøí•Š­jc“�"]TSã.u›6•Ç:äù�u
Ã¦k¯‰¯�þœ�^d¼ ¹©‡!Þ›œÄ•ÂN`ƒâØƒ¹ex)Ôù_Ñ1lØ«8æõ$W¤çÄÔDâ¶ÄítÒo�÷ÀÑ1Uí.�!�<G�°Å“€F
qBQ�VÁˆ�8Úc#0� �ÂEÀÓ^x



†é¥F4d�™!°B�Ce´ÉØ§|œù<W§



77^Œ5B'6>��ãIÁ0y‚®�Ç‰p³|



�÷‹F�Ú��‡ª.sƒ«ŒB>ÜÌ¨³1§ã8Tqt�ÅºŒ�<�K³š±ñ`œqÀóŽdäqØ'Ãí¢'t…�Ã¸8Ì�ßÓqx<•ü‡�ÝËFX0œ
KuAcu
·�Ç2�ØOxZ”Þ u�fÑ�CÆÜU†šgý»¢aåuqFŒ�c



Ì)Ï÷v�6|U—¬Ÿ
mˆ´.�‹†­•}cÊø��æPN‡•�ø´˜Ó‚�§írµ¡ú�ÆQ0�¶‹®‹2:[i]L.óîXcÅxpJu1vuÛfùà¶Ýâ¶õÓ/
¬‚�+ãE€uQ�´ØpFŒ87h|Ü¢²º•¤†È•úØ8"xÈuIj�û-×­2�ú†åjãSn—Mx�¥q•!‡•î€ó1ltØðÙ°OFqkd¼\
mœS_ÿ � � < �
Æ»Eƒêšhã(Ï©Åu9ç1�š'ÁŠ6¤6Ü«



Šãñe#2Ÿ�+x•i %æÅ¨A_



t’ËuaÃàº°ñy4jämKß½tãËíB†(\?:�Ç!�µ³KÆ_¢�©¾®ó1b¨1·²�ß„ïr>.Õ%²ŸûØ.¯2ãqfl
uý ºø+ø0¬



x5lÐµàÀÇœž£1?b,
n[sÀ†£Œp¨.ôe×AÐQýtþbØØ�Ü.\�4L�Gí,�Š��••uÎ­ªº4”•ÏY�C×Å¦‚æÅå8èzk½�1­Å8”q–�‘6’Qƒ¯
•ÁÖ€ê¢•4Ž®6ö}ì‡�°BýC�çW�/ð^™Æ•ýô~ÐhQNsc92.ÄØºä�Ý£ÎÈxBq�Œ�4¬••­¤qÄÖÕuAã\ç�Ÿ¥(­�
ã =Xiã-e�æ9
ÆY–Ó—"Ï)öuõpæá±Xð-ê­AÑà8þ•¾íÕÆ��§¢�Gf�6¬Wôåc¡.�tÿÛÚäg‡B�§ÂRqÐ¸}ÈFœ�ç�ûÔP>ÈØ²d–
SÕ¶Ê0Ø¸¯ú¢Ôà8ìÌ�Úð�[ø°ºº™ö�nÛ‚‘ÆA¹ã�K6ÜÔØ¦qì�~Km‹O´¹Qˆƒž·ÔÍ?7ž�vn¼âû�^?¾Â�½Âgþ
Sîc/É¸/Œ§�‡



‡Œ·¸-ßu·¿QÆçƒ@�ŽŠó o[›�GÈ7]CçC�x~6V=exüà�+£¡



� � µíö× � � ”Ó � � p®•¯U»°á¯n˜¿



`ÏZx�j�ßÈŒì½j‰~h6‚¿¦C04ãåè
 {Å»:¿Ù©ù�6êý~ªŸê×Åô š
ÿq�ÁS×é¼L]Ð;2•�_€�Kh½�ý.Æ±
•yèùµ6,ùpGÍ}�ø�éÃºO��kð�Œ�úñ¶ÀÓš1,úÆçÐÜ€GÐÝ€õ9n�»­•Þ�ã ®ñ�o#À
tw�7Œ�Ÿžß©ÏÁ1X8æ�Þw:›ü:\<váøä;Ò‡O�l[•ÇœÕÆkqb~�¾õBÈßùÿ¦�ý�Ë¹ÄæŽ<y¬•1F/¿Ò¿—“à�«ž
œh™Òï\•—5ätâ˜‰ºL)ŽÊ˜¾1•¶•�£t>®Ó˜ÃºœMÁ˜F�³R—ÒÆ”Úe&ÆË¬ät�cn*q8×È˜‘|$ÎµzªŒÊ¨ŒÊ¨



5wa�Pƒ‰—×Í•ü©



C†àþ?4Atº¼•ÕÆIEND®B`‚� � � �œ � �D@ñÿ�D



� N ormal1$7$8$H$ � _H � � mH � � sH � � tH � � NAòÿ¡N



��Standardskrifttype i afsnitVióÿ³V



� Tabel - Normal � � ö � 4Ö � �
� l 4 Ö � � � � a ö � �
6kôÿÁ6�Ingen oversigt�



\Z@�ò\



ˆ•æ �Almindelig tekst �1$ �7$ �8$ �H$ � �OJ �QJ �^J �mH� s H � ; � �
� � ÿ ÿ ÿ ÿ ) * T l ‚ ƒ „ … † ‡ ’ “ ” X � f � g � h � s � t � u � v � w � x � y � z � – � ¥ � Ï � ä � å �



� * � @ � ^ � _ � Š � ° � Ú � � � / � T � ~ � ¬ � Â � Ã � Ô � ð �
� " � . � / � L � ^ � m � o � q � r � ½ � ñ
� � ô � \ � � � Ì � t � � � Õ � 4 ­ ›
†!×!$…$å%¶'²(é*�+÷+;,–.Ò/�2o2§3ƒ4Õ5[6€6µ6ü7Ä8�9)9ž9¶9Z:�;?;ë;�<,<ù<‰=¤=@@Ö@�AR
D9G•GµGôG_H}H†I¹IæJ�KcKfKgK…K�MlM‘MœMâN%O€OáO�PrQÒQ/R¿TÜTUyUDVêV<Y-ZEZ
\G\]^‘`¯`Ó`kbqd•dÈdxeKglg—g´gkh†hêh�i—j�k.lbl’mµm9oÆo‰p0qGq[r´swv�w~w�zVz"{�~¨
~Ï~•v•Þ€�•U•q•_‚ƒ´ƒÉƒÖƒðƒ^„|„�…o…ˆ…ß…�†û†cˆ‰ˆ9‰i‰¾Š;Œ¯Œ{•Ç•‡• ‘a’«“j”†”™”¡”÷•g
–«–ë–G—å—�˜È˜…™’™Ä™Æ™È™É™Ê™VŸ2 •¢Ñ¤õ¥Ö§m¨z¨�©�©‹©’ª¢ªW«¯«Ñ«'¬B­`®þ®V¯n¯¶±¿±
¶0¶<¶ê¶ú¶ˆ·§·³¸z¹ïº
».»=»?¼ƒ¼Ÿ¼©¼¶¼Â¼Ò¼�½n¾•¾•¾³¾º¾Ô¾š¿À¿4Á[ÁôÃ¦ÄùÅ�Æ–ÇÇÇôÇ˜ÉQËëËíËïËðËñËwÏ2Ð€Ñ¢ÑÔ
ÑìÑXÒãÒŽÓéÕ<Ö�×ÀØ•Ù�Ú7ÚGÛ„Ü§âÔã§å8ç:ç<ç=ç>çðéWê•êŽêÌêUëˆë¶ë½ìÉíçí�î4îOîèîØð�ó+
ó = ô - ÷ u ÷ ¶ ÷ Â ÷ Ú ÷ È ø • ù ± ù V ú r û Œ û ¾ û � þ H þ c þ ¶ þ Y � � � c � � Š � � X � � Ä � � � � � T � � Ñ � � A � � ª � � Ú � � ó� õ
� ÷ � ø � ù
� ‹ � Û � & � Æ � ü � � � � › � � M � � Ø � � ¿ � � j � � ¬ � � Í � � ú � � � � � 8 � � ^ � � e � � / � �   � � ï � � ø � � / � � k � � – � � O ! � Á " � £
# � Ð ' � ( � ^ ( � ˜ ( � ¨ ( � Å ( � ö ( �
* � õ * � . � þ . � ° / � 0 � P 0 � i 0 � Ž 0 � ™ 0 � ¤ 0 � ‘ 1 � Í 1 � ç 1 � R 2 � Á 4 � � 5 � � 5 � @ 5 � § 5 � ¾ 5 � Ô 5 � a 6 � ¢ 7 � ¹ 7 � ” : � § : �
º : � ü : � ç ; � | > � ÷ > � � ? � 9 ? � � B � � B � � B � B �
B � 7 D � Ÿ H � " I � † I � í I � � J �   J � ‹ K � Ì K � ~ L � Û M � x N � � O � ¤ O � � Q � Å Q � ã Q � ° U � Å U � ÿ W � þ X � ò Y � H Z � · [ � ø \ � 4
] � . _ � û a � ‹ c � 9 e � Á e � } f � · f � ð g � � h � H h � j h � ‹ h � – h � « h � Þ l � † m � ¦ m � Ï m � b n � p o � È o � Æ p � ß p � m q � z q � •
q � Â q � ( r � ¯ r � ` s � | s � � v � 0 w � • x � � z �
{ � 8 { � R { � s { � ¨ { � ö { � g | � | | � ß | � 7 } � • } � Ç } � Š ~ � ° ~ � ¥ € � � • � N • � [ • � Ù • � . ‚ � Z ‚ � ” ‚ � – ‚ � ˜ ‚ � ™ ‚ � š ‚ � �
† � P ˆ � ® ˆ � Š Š � ñ Š �



Ž � • � � ‘ � ü ‘ �
˜ � • ˜ � ž ˜ � q ™ � • ™ � † ™ � © ™ � ½ ™ � E š � ¸ š � Å š � > › � S › � � • � 7 • � • • � ¾ • � Ì • � Ø • � %   � E   � � ¡ � 0 ¡ � 8 ¢ � T £ � k £ � {
£ � Ø £ � ß £ � & ¤ � L ¤ � � ¥ � � ¦ � > ¦ � R ¦ � c ¦ � { ¦ � Ù ¨ � ø ¨ � / © � X © � Z © � \ © � ] © � ^ © � � ¬ � * ° � š ± � ® ± � ª ² � í ² � ¿ ³ � ¹
´ �
µ � & µ � C µ � a µ � o µ � • µ � ³ · � ¾ ¸ � � ¹ � t ¹ � ê ¹ � ÷ ¹ � � º � ' º � / º � Î º � j » � ­ ¼ � Z ¼ � v ¼ � ß ¼ � æ ¼ � Ä À � Ú À � ï À � � Â � 6
Â � X Â � ` Â � • Â � — Â � • Ä � | Æ � Õ Æ � = Ç � b È � ® È � Ä È � ý È � ( Ê � 5 Ê � R Ê � \ Ê � w Ê � ‚ Ê � á Ê � – Ë � ƒ Ì � � Í � + Î � F Î � Õ Î � ×
Î � Ù Î � Ú Î � Û Î � 5 Ð � = Ð � j Ð � ¥ Ñ � é Ò � � Ó � å Ó � ÿ Ó � ¥ Ô � € Ö � + × � I Ø � ð Ú � � Ü � 9 Ü � Y Ü � ‰ Ü � Ç Ü � – Ý � Ã Þ � á Þ � • ß � ž
ß � Ÿ ß � ­ á � � â � I â � > ã � n ã � É ã � · ä � a å � v å � P æ � G ç � � é � c é � ( ê � � ë � • ë � ‡ î � ú î � � ï � è ð � d ñ � • ñ � Æ ñ � ! ó � Š
ó � ’ ó � e ô � z ô � Ò ô � ¸ õ � l ö � q ÷ � ž ø � Þ ø � ÿ ø � K û � Å û � Ç û � É û � Ê û � Ë û � — � � ž � � ® � � � � � > � � J � � V � � · � � � � � û
� � - � � Ë � � g
� Ï
� ü
� Q



� y



� µ



� Ù



� 6 � � �
� �
� � I � � Ù � � ö � � 8 � � ‘ � � ° � � � � � + � � E � � ï � � k � � � � � J � � é � � � � � û � � • � � � � � B � � H � � z � � � � � ( � � ¡ � � ª � �
� L � Ú ­ � �  � �  � 3  � •  � ð
� ù ! � w " � “ " � Ÿ # � a $ � „ $ � ç $ � � % � . ' � ¸ ' � " ( � ` ( � ‡ ( � æ ( � + * � E * � � + � � + � / + � O + � w + � ¶ + � ) - � € - � 8 . � _ .
� f . � • . � 6 / � ® / � ­ 0 � . 0 � Ñ 1 � ò 1 � c 3 � † 3 � • 3 � ¨ 3 � À 3 � 6 5 � V 5 � ¦ 6 � < � © < � � = � 3 = � Ý = � } > � • > � p ? � @ � � @ � �
@ � � @ � � @ � | D � ½ E � Ê F � . G � Ö H � Ä I � ¿ L � � Q � ` Q � z Q � Ž Q � œ Q � s S � ž S � ¶ S � ^ T � 4 U � d U � ý W � � X � " X � K X � ^ X � ˆ
X � È X � ñ X � å Y � ‰ \ � Ÿ \ � / ` � � a � F b � e b � × b � Ð c � ã c � d � m e � w e � ƒ g � Œ g � ó g �



j � / j � Í j � ì k � Ð n � + o � ¡ o � À o � õ o � ‘ p � “ p � • p � – p � — p � ­ t � � x � ; x � á x � ù x � $ z � � | � ‰ | � q • � Å • � Ö • �
€ � n € � Ä € � Þ € � ¹ • � â • � Q ‚ � e ‚ � � ƒ � H „ � k „ � ˆ „ � Ë „ � Ä … � Ì … � Ù … � å … � Š † � ¬ † � Ñ † � � ‡ � � ‡ � ( ‡ � ½ ‰ � × ‰ � ù ‰ � g
Š � Ñ ‹ � é ‹ � 5 • � ' Ž � . Ž � � • � Æ • � Ï • � é • � ò • � � ’ � a ’ � c ’ � e ’ � f ’ � g ’ � � “ � 8 “ � Ø “ �
” � # ” � í ” � • � � • � @ • � Z • � ¬ • � � – � _ – �  — � W ˜ � g ˜ � v ˜ � • ˜ � � š � ^ š � É › � á œ � > ž �
¢ � £ �   ¤ � Ä ¤ � � ¥ � ' ¥ � — ¥ � Ã ¥ � � ¦ � ô ¦ � ( § � W § � ß § � g ¨ � } ¨ � c © � j © � % ª � A ª � / « � H « � Y « � ¨ « � ½ « � © ¬ � 2 ­ � t ­
� • ­ � · ­ � ¾ ­ � Ü ­ � ã ­ � ® � á ® � v ¯ � ¦ ¯ � ñ ¯ � � ° � • ° � « ° � ² ° � Ì ° � á ° � ì ° � ‰ ± � š ± � Ä ± � Ö ± � � ² � ² � , ² � V ² � W ³ � n
³ � u ³ � ò ³ � 2 µ � › µ � Î µ � é µ � § ¶ � Û ¶ � 7 ¸ � ; ¹ � k ¹ � z ¹ � € ¹ � – ¹ � æ ¹ � ÷ ¹ � ý ¹ � ? º � m º � v º � Ý º � ø º � R » � d » � ‡ » � î
» � ˆ ¼ � “ ¼ � ­ ¼ � � ½ � ­ ½ � – ½ � ¨ ½ � ¦ ¾ � � ¿ � " ¿ � N ¿ � “ ¿ � • ¿ � — ¿ � ˜ ¿ � ™ ¿ � V Ã � / Ä � H Ä � ; Å � g Å � � Ç � î Ç � � È � Û È � û
È � þ É � * Ê � È Ê � £ Ë � î Ë � L Ì � ¤ Ì � Æ Ì � � Î � ¢ Î � û Î � ø Ï � š Ð � · Ð � Æ Ð � < Ñ � g Ñ � ” Ñ � ³ Ñ � ü Ò � � Ó � È Ó � á Ó � ï Ó � � Ô � 0
Ô � 7 Ô � D Ô � g Õ � ø Õ � ­ Ö � Q Ö � ` Ö � p Ö � � × � ” × � Ã × � ’ Ø � ß Ø � D Ù � ˆ Ù � Û � 4 Û � É Û � ë Û � ™ Ü �



Ý � È Ý � Þ � ¸ Þ � æ Þ � k ß � • ß � Å ß � n á � õ á � � â � • â � › â � § â � š ã � © ã � G æ � þ æ � o è � ¯ è � ’ é � � ê � _ ê � Ê ê � f ë � m ë � ¡ ë
� ô ë � 2 î � O î � V ï � ° ï � � ð � . ñ � Ó ñ � < ò � Ç ò � ¨ ó � K ô �



ö � Ë ö � 5 ø � ‘ ø � Ò ø � R ù � s ú � Ž ú � � û � � û � ‰ û � � ý � � ý �
ý �
ý �



ý � ! ÿ � D ÿ � š � � � � � 5 � � T � � Ý � � Ú � � | � � h � � Ó � � ‰� Ï
� � � . � A � h � ‰ � r � � [ � � † � � œ � � � � � W � � 5 � � o � � u � � • � � ¬ � � ­ � � + � � 5 � � > � � � � � ô � � æ � � , � � œ � � í � � � � � ä
� � € � � › � � Ú � m ­ � ˆ ­ � ø
� & ! � = ! � \ ! � l ! � { ! � ™ " � A # � s # � ± # � Ã # � ( $ � C $ � s $ � ‡ % � ´ % � Ç % � Õ % � | & � £ & � Æ & � Ò & � ) ' � � ( � * ( � × ( � ü (
� ™ ) � F * � h * � | * � „ * � • * � ¼ * � i + � › , � Þ , � , . � L . � Ú . � ä 0 �1 �
1 � ‹ 1 � 7 2 � ~ 3 � Ö 3 � Ö 5 � i 7 � y 7 � Ë 7 � ? 8 � r 8 � Ú : � Ü : � Þ : � ß : � à : � Õ < � À = � ? � Z ? � v ? � ” ? � Î @ � ð @ � Š A � q B � ç B
� � C � Ô C � ì C � K D � [ D � 9 F � l F � y F � • F � © F � Õ F � ð F � · G � ¾ G � Þ G � ñ G � • H � ³ H � � I � � J � U J � ‡ J � t K � - L � ? L � “ L
� ª L � Í L �
M � Û M � ë M � � N � � O � Þ O � 5 P � " Q � ¦ Q � ù Q � R � % T � s T � / U � 8 U � o U � � V � A V � G V � l V � } V � � W � V W � ˆ W � › W � ¾ W � Ò W
� Z � s Z � Î Z � Ö Z � ’ [ � œ [ � ° [ � X \ � † ] � Î ] � ù ] �



^ � a ^ � ~ ^ � • ^ � ¯ ^ � À ^ � 7 ` � Q ` � Ç ` � � a �a �
a �



a � a � ó b � z c � ä d � ï d � õ d � ½ e � – f � ¢ f � ¹ f � $ g � E g � â g � œ i � Ä i � Ì i � Ú i � ’ j � À k � S l � ð l � Å m � ) n � F n � £ n � � o
� ] p � ± p � Ì p � � q � 2 q � J q � £ q � ¸ q � È q � Ñ q � � r �
s � – s � Ð s � � t � D t � M t � Ï t � ‡ u � § u � * w � ¡ w � ® w � º w � Á w � ä w � 2 x � ‰ x � ˆ y � : { � K { � S { � [ { � ³ { �
| � , | � 5 | � Z | � E } � h } � y } � I ~ � K ~ � M ~ � N ~ � O ~ � � • � : • � Z • � e • � Õ • � I € � d € � ½ € � Ç € � è € � Å • � ‚ � T ‚ � ª ‚ � Z ƒ
�   „ � Ã „ � Í „ � Ü „ � … � � … � - … � Œ ‡ � · ‡ � B ˆ � T ˆ � J ‰ � s ‰ � ‰ ‰ � ¤ ‰ � Í ‰ � ¼ Š � ¾ Š � À Š � Á Š � Â Š � � • � – • � ¶ • � Õ • � D Ž �
L • � ¡ • � ¼ • � Ì • � ß • � ê • � ^ • � – • � µ • � ‘ � � ‘ � Y ‘ � i ‘ � î ‘ � ­ ’ � s “ � ® “ � Í “ � � ” � • � � • � Þ • � ® – � a — � … — � ‡ — � ‰ —
� Š — � ‹ — � r ˜ � Ã ˜ � � ™ � ‚ ™ � – ™ � å ™ � ò ™ � � š � & š � K š � ° š � 4 › � o › � z › � ” › � š › � É • � Q ž � Š ž � y ¡ �



¢ � 0 ¢ � „ ¢ � Ó £ � # ¤ � W ¤ � u ¤ � ò ¥ � m ¦ � ” ¦ � „ ¨ � ¯ ¨ � ½ ¨ � Ð ¨ � é ¨ � Ë ª � ò ª � ÿ ª � 5 « � ; « � Z « � ² « � ¸ « � # ¬ � ’ ¬ � < ­ � >
­ � @ ­ � A ­ � B ­ � I ¯ � " ° � ž ° � 8 ± � × ² � � ³ � à ´ � í µ � ç ¶ � ô · � � ¸ � ¹ � h ¹ � ? » � K » � W » � Ì » � ¤ ¼ � Ò ¼ � ö ¼ � w ½ � ™ ½ � » ½
� ¹ ¾ � ß ¾ � � ¿ � � ¿ � # ¿ � F ¿ � H ¿ � J ¿ � K ¿ � L ¿ � h À � ¿ À � â À �



Á � Œ Á � ü Á � & Â � � Ã � + Ã � • Ã � Ã Ã � ß Ã � Ú Å � ý Æ � � Ç � å È � ] Ê � ö Ê � Œ Ë � Ý Ë � ú Ë � Ÿ Ì � � Ï � � Ï � K Ï � ` Ï � ” Ð � • Ñ � ü Ñ � �
Ò � w Ò � ß Ò �



Ó � ë Ô � } Ö � ¥ Ö � È Ö � R Ø � ¥ Ø � Ó Ø � ' Ù � õ Ù � ¡ Ú � Å Û � r Ü � Ý Ü � å Ü � } Þ � Ø Þ � 7 ß � ƒ ß � � à � H á � Ê á � 2 â � � ä � • ä � s å � ž
å � s æ � u æ � w æ � x æ � y æ � ¯ ë � ì � r ì � ½ í � × í � A î � ` î � p î � Á î � ü î � � ï � • ï � Ù ï � ù ï � " ð � « ð �
ñ � î ñ � L ò � ¼ ó � $ ô � ) õ � P ö � ¹ ö � í ö �   ÷ � ¡ ø � ¿ ø � Á ø � Ã ø � Ä ø � Å ø � ú � € û � I ü � å ü � • ý � ( þ � � ÿ � - ÿ � œ ÿ � ´ ÿ � : �
=�˜�0€€0˜�0€€x˜�0€€˜�0€€˜�0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0
€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜
0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€
˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€È˜
0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0
€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€
˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€8˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€
€x˜0€€˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜
0€€�˜0€€˜0€€� �˜0€€� �˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€
x�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€`�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0
€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜
0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€˜
0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�
˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€��˜0€€
��˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€
€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€��˜0€€��˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€˜0€€˜˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€
€x˜0€€x˜0€€ ˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜
0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�
˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€
x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€˜0€€¸˜0€€¸˜0€€¸˜0€€¸˜0€€¸˜0€€¸˜0€€˜0€€À˜0€€˜0€€À˜0€€À˜
0€€À˜0€€˜0€€À˜0€€˜0€€È˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€È˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜
0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€Ø˜0€€Ø˜0€€
˜0€€à˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€à˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�
˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€è�˜0€€è�˜0€€è�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0
€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€
€�˜0€€�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€
€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€
€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€ ˜0€€x˜0€€
˜0€€(˜0€€(˜0€€˜0€€(˜0€€(˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€0˜0€€0˜0€€0˜0€€x�˜0€€x
�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€x˜0€€x�˜0€€x�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€
€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€@˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€
€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€
˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€h˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0
€€�˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€
€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€
�˜0€€x˜0€€€˜0€€x˜0€€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€ 
˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€¨˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€¨˜0€€¨˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜
0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€
�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€È˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€È˜0€€È˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€
˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€Ð˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€ø˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€ø˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€
x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜
0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€0˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€
€˜0€€x˜0€€@˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€H˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€X˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€
€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€`˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0



€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€p˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€
�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜
0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€•˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€•˜0€€
x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�
˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0
€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€°˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€
€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€
€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€ €˜0€€�˜0€€
€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€¸˜0€
€x˜0€€¸˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€
€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€
�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€Ð˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜
0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€
€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0
€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€ø˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€ø˜0€€ø˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€
€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�
˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€
€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€8˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€8˜0€€8˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€@˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€
€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€H˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x
˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€`˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€`˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€`˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€
�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€p˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€
€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€
x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€
�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€ˆ˜0€€ˆ˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜
0€€˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€•˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€
x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€•˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜
0€€¨˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€¨˜0€€¨˜0€€˜0€€¨˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€
€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€
�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€¸˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€¸˜0€€¸˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0
€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜
0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€à˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€è˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€
˜0€€˜0€€�˜0€€�˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€ð˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€ø˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€ø˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x
˜0€€x˜0€€x˜0€€�˜0€€˜0€€x˜0€€��J
“�ÕH“YîlHyð‹¡œ4±´À$Ì�Þúõ-� �¶ � �ð
� 6 = � = R � � e � Ç x � • … � û ™ � j « � m ½ � Å Ð � W ä � š ù � í � � µ � � Å $ � a 0 � d ; � _ ` �
ˆ � { ™ � ¤ � Ú µ � 2 ½ � � Å � ] Ò � e Ý � � ç � T ÷ � � � � q � � þ ) � Ý 4 � • J � = T � ™ _ �
i � ¢ v � Î | � K † � � • � w ˜ � Ù   � Ü ² � õ ¾ � ' Ê � Ê é � È ø � • � � ; � � � ��
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� " � # � % � ( � * � + � - � / � 1 � 3 � 5 � 7 � : � < � = � ? � A � C � E � G � J � L � N � Q � R � T � V � X � Z � \ � ^ � ` � b � d � f � h � j � l � n
� p � q � s � u � w � z � { � ~ � € � ‚ � „ � � Ïq



� : •OÜ\ � s‹™œ � ±?ÄíÓ:ïÂÿõ � � / # � Á < � " Q � Á m � 0 • � ˜ Š � • ¥ � Z ± � / Â � \ Ò � ð â � ‡ ö � ž
� � � � w * � ® 7 � | L � Ÿ d � – x � Ì • � e š � « � ¾ µ � › ½ � – Å � L Ô � p Þ � © ë � Ò � . � � › % � * 0 � r @ � © N � ù Y � ù e � â o � � | � K † � Œ
• � – ˜ � – ¡ � ½ ° � ç ¾ � ¿ È � � Ú � s í � ¼ û � ; � � � � � �
�



� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � ­ � ! � $ � & � ' � ) � , � . � 0 � 2 � 4 � 6 � 8 � 9 � ; � > � @ � B � D � F � H � I � K � M � O � P � S � U � W � Y � [ �
] � _ � a � c � e � g � i � k � m � o � r � t � v � x � y � | � } � • � • � ƒ � � ; � � � � : A z � € � ë � ñ � / � 5 � e � h � ê � ð � 6 > K Q « µ < � D �
� � � | � „ � J � N � º  Â
±)¹)@*H*Ù-á-•.£# � T& � [& � ž& � ¨& � ×& � Þ& � ç& � î& � &' � -' � )) � 2) � 3) � 7) � 8) � :) � ½) � Æ) � ë* � ó* � !
5 � ' 5 � , 5 � 3 5 � v 6 � • 6 � ° 6 � · 6 � Ý 6 � æ 6 � º 7 � Á 7 � ü 9 � � : � = B � E B � ð B � ô B � p C � v C � ; D � A D � = E � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � t � � u � � { � � | � � € � � ‚ � � š � � › � � • � � ž � � ¡ � � ¢ � � ô � � õ � � û � � ü � �� � � r � s
� t � u � y � z � ‡ � ˆ � ¦ � § � ­ � ® � ² � ´ � ¸
� ¹
� V � W � ] � ^ � b � d � { � | � ‚ � ƒ � ‡ � ‰ � › � � œ � � ¢ � � £ � � § � � © � � x � � y � � • � � € � � „ � � † � � ; � � < � � B � � C � � G � � I �
� a � � b � � h � � i � � m � � o � � Ù � � Ú � � Ý � � Þ � � ã � � ä � � \ � � ] � � c � � d � � h � � j � � Ë � � Ì � � Î � � Ï � � Õ � � Ö � � * � � + �
� 1 � � 2 � � 6 � � 8 � � ‚ � � ƒ � � … � � † � � Ž � � • � � Î � � Ï � � Ñ � � Ò � � Ö � � Ø � � • � � Ž � � ” � � • � � ™ � � › � � £ � � ¤ � � y ­ � z ­
� € ­ � • ­ � † ­ � ˆ ­ � � ! � � ! � � ! � � ! � � ! � � ! � $ ! � % ! � ÿ ! � " � � " � � " � � " � � " � ¨ " � © " � ± " � ² " � ¶ " � ¸ " � H # � I # �
O # � P # � T # � V # � e $ � f $ � l $ � m $ � q $ � s $ � ê & � ë & � ó & � ô & � ù & � ú & � 0 ' � 1 ' � 7 ' � 8 ' � < ' � > ' � E ' � F ' � � ( � � ( �
# ( � $ ( � ( ( � * ( � ë ( � ì ( � ô ( � õ ( � ú ( � ü ( � ' ) � ( ) � . ) � / ) � 3 ) � 5 ) � W * � X * � ` * � a * � f * � h * � ð , � ñ , � ÷ , � ø , �
ý , � ÿ , � > . � ? . � E . � F . � J . � L . � ¾ / � ¿ / � Â / � Ã / � Ç / � È / � û 0 � ü 0 � � 1 � � 1 � � 1 �
1 � – 1 � — 1 � š 1 � › 1 � ž 1 � Ÿ 1 � ¬ 2 � ­ 2 � ¯ 2 � ° 2 � µ 2 � ¶ 2 � ¼ 2 � ½ 2 � 7 3 � 8 3 � : 3 � ; 3 � @ 3 � A 3 � e ? � f ? � l ? � m ? � t ? � v
? � } ? � ~ ? � † ? � ‡ ? � • ? � Ž ? � ’ ? � “ ? � Ú @ � Û @ � á @ � â @ � ç @ � è @ � î @ � ï @ � > B � ? B � A B � B B � F B � H B � ‚ B � ƒ B � ‰ B � Š
B � Ž B � • B � — B � ˜ B � ¿ B � À B � Â B � Ã B � É B � Ê B � � C � � C � C � � C � � C � � C � ¯ C � ° C � ² C � ³ C � · C � ¹ C � ` D � a D � g D � h D
� l D � n D � Z E � [ E � ] E � ^ E � a E � b E � g E � h E � ] F � ^ F � d F � e F � j F � l F � ; I � < I � ? I � @ I � G I � I I � + J � , J � 2 J � 3 J
� 7 J � 8 J � > J � ? J � d J � e J � g J � h J � l J � n J � ÷ M � ø M � þ M � ÿ M � � N � � N � a N � b N � d N � e N � l N � m N � I O � J O � L O � M O
� Q O � R O � Z O � [ O � ‚ O � ƒ O � … O � † O � Š O � ‹ O � ä O � å O � í O � î O � ó O � õ O � ‡ R � ˆ R � Š R � ‹ R � ‘ R � ’ R � � T � � T � � T � � T
� T � T � b V � c V � e V � f V � j V � l V � � W � � W � " W � # W � ' W � ) W � ' Z � ( Z � + Z � , Z � / Z � 0 Z � Š Z � ‹ Z � ‘ Z � ’ Z � – Z � ˜ Z � '
[ � ( [ � * [ � + [ � 1 [ � 2 [ � � \ � � \ � � \ � � \ �
\ � ! \ � • ] � • ] � ’ ] � “ ] � — ] � ™ ] � ä ] � å ] � í ] � î ] � ÷ ] � ù ] � C ` � D ` � J ` � K ` � O ` � Q ` � • c � Ž c � ” c � • c � ™ c � › c � §
f � ¨ f � ° f � ± f � · f � ¹ f � Ö f � × f � Ý f � Þ f � â f � ä f � 7 g � 8 g � > g � ? g � C g � E g � l g � m g � s g � t g � x g � z g � ‚ g � ƒ g � ­
i � ® i � ´ i � µ i � ¾ i � ¿ i � Â i � Ã i � ì i � í i � ó i � ô i � ø i � ú i � � j � � j � ­ k �
k � " k � # k � ' k � ( k � 8 n � 9 n � ? n � @ n � D n � F n � ³ n � ´ n � º n � » n � ¿ n � Á n � ¸ p � ¹ p � ½ p � ¾ p � Å p � Æ p � Ê p � Ë p � < q � =
q � C q � D q � H q � J q � b q � c q � f q � g q � l q � m q � s q � t q � ƒ r � „ r � † r � ‡ r � • r � • r � Æ s � Ç s � É s � Ê s � Î s � Ð s � × s � Ø
s � ^ t � _ t � a t � b t � i t � j t � î t � ï t � ò t � ó t � ÷ t � ø t � ü t � ý t � • w � € w � ‚ w � ƒ w � ‡ w � ‰ w � A { � B { � D { � E { � I { � K
{ � º { � » { � ½ { � ¾ { � Â { � Ä { � ] } � ^ } � a } � b } � f } � h } � Y € � Z € � ] € � ^ € � b € � d € � j € � k € � m € � n € � r € � t € �



• � • � � • � � • � � • � � • � � ‚ � � ‚ � � ‚ � � ‚ �  ‚ � ! ‚ � Ê ‚ � Ë ‚ � Î ‚ � Ï ‚ � Ó ‚ � Õ ‚ � Ý ‚ � Þ ‚ �
ƒ �



ƒ � � ƒ � � ƒ � � ƒ � � ƒ � _ ƒ � ` ƒ � b ƒ � c ƒ � g ƒ � i ƒ � ¸ „ � ¹ „ � ¼ „ � ½ „ � Á „ � Ã „ � � … � … �
… � ! … � % … � & … � + … � , … � ­ ‡ � ® ‡ � ° ‡ � ± ‡ � µ ‡ � · ‡ � Ã ‡ � Ä ‡ � Ç ‡ � È ‡ � Ì ‡ � Î ‡ � J ˆ � K ˆ � M ˆ � N ˆ � R ˆ � T ˆ � § • � ¨ • � ®
• � ¯ • � ´ • � ¶ • � æ • � ç • � í • � î • � ò • � ô • � e • � f • � l • � m • � r • � t • � j • � k • � q • � r • � v • � x • �



‘ � ‘ � � ‘ � � ‘ � � ‘ � � ‘ � ­ ‘ �
‘ � 9 ‘ � : ‘ � = ‘ � > ‘ � C ‘ � E ‘ � * ’ � + ’ � . ’ � / ’ � 3 ’ � 4 ’ � ˜ “ � ™ “ � Ÿ “ �   “ � ¤ “ � ¦ “ � ¬ “ � ­ “ � Â “ � Ã “ � Æ “ � Ç “ � Ë “ � Í
“ � = ” � > ” � A ” � B ” � K ” � M ” � 0 • � 1 • � 4 • � 5 • � 9 • � ; • � V • � W • � Z • � [ • � a • � b • � µ – � ¶ – � » – � ¼ – � Ã – � Ä – � È – � É
– � ‚ ˜ � ƒ ˜ � … ˜ � † ˜ � Š ˜ � Œ ˜ � Ø ˜ � Ù ˜ � ß ˜ � à ˜ � ä ˜ � æ ˜ � ê ˜ � ë ˜ � Â š � Ã š � É š � Ê š � Î š � Ð š � c œ � d œ � j œ � k œ � q œ � r
œ � G ž � H ž � J ž � K ž � O ž � Q ž � ø ¡ � ù ¡ � û ¡ � ü ¡ � � ¢ � � ¢ �
¢ �
¢ � - ¤ � . ¤ � 0 ¤ � 1 ¤ � 7 ¤ � 9 ¤ � Š ¦ � ‹ ¦ � • ¦ � Ž ¦ � ’ ¦ � ” ¦ �   ¨ � ¡ ¨ � § ¨ � ¨ ¨ � ­ ¨ � ¯ ¨ � ² ¨ � ³ ¨ � Û ª � Ü ª � ä ª � å ª � ë ª � ì
ª � ð ª � ñ ª � � « � � « � $ « � % « � ) « � + « � 3 « � 4 « � B « � C « � I « � J « � N « � O « � @ ± � A ± � I ± � J ± � N ± � P ± � Ç ± � È ± � Ê ± � Ë
± � Í ± � Î ± � ³ � ³ � � ³ � � ³ � � ³ � � ³ � - ³ � . ³ � 0 ³ � 1 ³ � 7 ³ � 8 ³ � “ ³ � ” ³ � – ³ � — ³ � › ³ � • ³ � ü µ � ý µ � � ¶ � � ¶ �
¶ �



¶ � � ¸ � � ¸ � ¸ � ¸ � � ¸ � � ¸ � ' ¹ � ( ¹ � . ¹ � / ¹ � 3 ¹ � 5 ¹ � ‡ ¹ � ˆ ¹ � Ž ¹ � • ¹ � “ ¹ � • ¹ � • ¹ � ž ¹ � ^ » � _ » � e » � f » � j » � l » �
Ã ¼ � Ä ¼ � Ê ¼ � Ë ¼ � Ð ¼ � Ò ¼ � ‹ ½ � Œ ½ � ’ ½ � “ ½ � — ½ � ™ ½ � Ä ¾ � Å ¾ � Ç ¾ � È ¾ � Î ¾ � Ï ¾ � ú À � û À � þ À � ÿ À � � Á � � Á �
Á �
Á � � Â �
Â � � Â � � Â � � Â � � Â � N Â � O Â � S Â � T Â � [ Â � \ Â � ^ Ã � _ Ã � f Ã � g Ã � j Ã � k Ã � µ Ã � ¶ Ã � ¼ Ã � ½ Ã � Á Ã � Ã Ã � Î Ã � Ï Ã � × Ã � Ø
Ã � Ý Ã � ß Ã � æ Ã � ç Ã � í Ã � î Ã � ò Ã � ô Ã � l Å � m Å � o Å � p Å � t Å � u Å � } Å � ~ Å � � Ç �
Ç � � Ç � � Ç � � Ç � � Ç � ì Ë � í Ë � ó Ë � ô Ë � ø Ë � ú Ë �
Ï � ! Ï � $ Ï � % Ï � ) Ï � * Ï � . Ï � / Ï �   Ð � ¡ Ð � © Ð � ª Ð � ¯ Ð � ± Ð � � Ò � � Ò � � Ò �
Ò � Ò � � Ò � ° Ö � ± Ö � · Ö � ¸ Ö � ¼ Ö � ½ Ö �



ä � ä � � ä � � ä � � ä � � ä � ! ä � " ä � � æ � � æ �
æ �
æ � æ � æ � á ë � â ë � è ë � é ë � í ë � ï ë � R î � S î � Y î � Z î � ^ î � ` î � ð î � ñ î � ô î � õ î � ú î � ü î � î ï � ï ï � ò ï � ó ï � ÷ ï � ù ï �
� ð � � ð � � ð � � ð �
ð � " ð � » ð � ¼ ð � Â ð � Ã ð � Ç ð � É ð � . ô � / ô � 5 ô � 6 ô � : ô � < ô � v ö � w ö � } ö � ~ ö � ‚ ö � ƒ ö � • ö � • ö � x ø � y ø � { ø � | ø � ‚
ø � ƒ ø � ‹ ý � Œ ý � • ý � • ý � ” ý � – ý � Æ ý � Ç ý � Ë ý � Í ý � Ï ý � Ð ý � ‰ þ � Š þ � Ž þ � • þ � ’ þ � “ þ � ! ÿ � " ÿ � % ÿ � & ÿ � + ÿ � - ÿ � â
ÿ � ã ÿ � å ÿ � æ ÿ � ë ÿ � í ÿ � 9 � = � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � * S Ï � Ñ � Š � Ž � ° � ¹ � Ú � ã � � �



� / � 4 � T � ] � ~ � ‡ � ¬ � ¶ � ­
`



9"@"”%™%š%¶%”&˜&ì&4'5'µ'3*?*�.<.¼3Á3q9y9„:‡:•?¡?úAûAØL�MÙMßM
P�PcVhV^.^¤_§_ç_î_‘`ž`wd•dkhwh‚p†p0q6qýx�yí{ñ{^€g€h€Š€<•D•´ƒÈƒtŒ}Œ@•I•™” ”.™9™
ñž�Ÿ4ŸDŸÖ§à§’ª¡ª•«ƒ«‹±‘±¶±¾±�³"³¦´½´áµçµ0¶;¶ê¶ù¶Ÿ¼¨¼©¼µ¼¶¼Á¼÷½û½n¾~¾•¾Œ¾4ÁZÁøÊ
�Ë2Ë;ËtÞ‰ÞWênê•ê•êûí �îU÷t÷;ü?ü=þGþÀÿòÿ¨ � � Ð � � • � � œ � � ˜( �§( �¨( �Ä( �Í+ �Ò+ �Ú, �Û, �Ž0 �˜
0 � ™ 0 � £ 0 � _ 9 � e 9 � § : � ¹ : � � ? � 8 ? � ï N � ö N � e V � ¥ V � ¥ X � ý X � ‹ h � • h � Å j � k � È o � Õ o � â o � ã o � m q � y q �
{ � 7 { � N • � Z • � . ‚ � 5 ‚ � â ’ � æ ’ � F • � M • � N • � T • � • ˜ � • ˜ � q ™ � ~ ™ � ¸ š � Ä š � > › � J › � K › � R › � ¾ • � Ë • � Ì • � × • � 4
ž � 7 ž � %   � 0   � ï   � � ¡ � k £ � z £ � ß £ � % ¤ � é ¤ � í ¤ � Â ¦ � È ¦ � # § � + § � ½ ° � À ° � š ± � ­ ± � a µ � n µ � o µ � ~ µ � • Â � – Â � w
Ê � • Ê � å Ó � ð Ó � ô Û � Ü � ‰ Ü � ” Ü � ä ê � ì ê � H ë � O ë � Š ó � ‘ ó � Ê ø � Ý ø � ® � � ¾ � � > � � I � � � � � � � � s � � | � � � ­ � ' ­ � w "
� } " � ç $ � ò $ � " ( � ( ( � � . �
. � – 1 � ™ 1 � ß 6 � ã 6 � – 7 � • 7 � ¡ < � ¨ < � " @ � ' @ � [ N � ] N � z Q � • Q � * S � 0 S � � X � ! X � Ÿ \ � ¦ \ � § \ � ¸ \ �
^ � ^ � ƒ g � ‹ g � > m � F m � ¶ } � ¿ } � À } � ð } � < „ � G „ � k „ � r „ � s „ � ‡ „ � : ˆ � – ˆ � ' Ž � - Ž � Æ • � Î • � é • � ñ • � ¹ ‘ � À ‘ � Á ‘
� � ’ � 4 • � = • � A • � I • � Z • � ` • � Ó • � × • � ? § � G § � c © � i © � % ª � 2 ª � • ­ � ¶ ­ � Ì ° � à ° � á ° � ë ° � ` ± � d ± � • ± � ‘ ± � Ä ±
� Õ ± � Ö ± � æ ± � 7 ¸ � k ¸ � É º � Ü º � ø º � � » � � » � - » � ˆ ¼ � ’ ¼ � – ½ � § ½ � � ¿ � ! ¿ �



Æ � � Æ � Ê �



Ê � î Ë � ö Ë � U Ð � _ Ð � u Ð � ƒ Ð � æ Ð � ñ Ð � 0 Ô � 6 Ô � 7 Ô � C Ô � À Ô � É Ô � ò Õ � ö Õ � Q Ö � _ Ö � 1 Ø � g Ø � { Ø � • Ø � · Ø � Þ Ø � r Ú � y
Ú � N á � X á � õ á � � â � • â � š â � � ç �



ç � � ê �
ê � f ë � l ë � [ í � : � = � � � � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 �
3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 �
3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 �
3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 �
3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 �
3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � 3 � � � ( ( E F - ) � - ) � å • � ç • � d • � f • � i • � k • �
‘ � ‘ � 8 ‘ � : ‘ � ) ’ � + ’ � — “ � ™ “ � Á “ � Ã “ � < ” � > ” � / • � 1 • � U • � W • � ´ – � ¶ – � • ˜ � ƒ ˜ � × ˜ � Ù ˜ � Á š � Ã š � b œ � d œ � F ž
� H ž � ÷ ¡ � ù ¡ � , ¤ � . ¤ � ‰ ¦ � ‹ ¦ � Ÿ ¨ � ¡ ¨ � Ú ª � Ü ª � � « � � « � A « � C « � ? ± � A ± � Æ ± � È ± �



³ � ³ � , ³ � . ³ � ’ ³ � ” ³ � û µ � ý µ � � ¸ � � ¸ � & ¹ � ( ¹ � † ¹ � ˆ ¹ � ] » � _ » � Â ¼ � Ä ¼ � Š ½ � Œ ½ � Ã ¾ � Å ¾ � ù À � û À � � Â �
Â � M Â � O Â � ] Ã � _ Ã � ´ Ã � ¶ Ã � Í Ã � Ï Ã � å Ã � ç Ã � k Å � m Å � � Ç �Ç � ë Ë � í Ë � ­ Ï � ! Ï � Ÿ Ð � ¡ Ð � Ò � � Ò � ¯ Ö � ± Ö �
ä � ä � � æ � � æ � à ë � â ë � Q î � S î � ï î � ñ î � í ï � ï ï � � ð � � ð � º ð � ¼ ð � - ô � / ô � u ö � w ö � w ø � y ø � Š ý � Œ ý � Å ý � Ç ý � ˆ þ
� Š þ �
ÿ � " ÿ � á ÿ � ã ÿ � = � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � = �
� ÿ ÿ � � B u ddy
� � å ¹W�Ãf.* 9ý`J



l Y • C Å ß ? Ì ˆ • æ Î f ï à " ð ÿ @ � € � : : � 4 ? � € € : : � � ; � p � @ ÿ ÿ � � U n k n o w n ÿ ÿ � � ÿ ÿ � ÿ ÿ � ÿ ÿ ÿ ÿ � ÿ ÿ � G � • � � � � � � �
� � � � ‡ :  ÿ � T i m e s  N e w  R o m a n 5 � • � � � � � � � � � � � � � € S y m b o l 3 & • � �
� � � � � � � � ‡ :  ÿ � A r i a l ? 5 • � � � � � � � � � � ‡ z  € � ÿ � C o u r i e r
New" � � ˆ � ð Ð � © � ê[zÆ²ëzf � ßB•ùo � �
� � � U � B • ù o � �
� U � ! � ð � � ¥ � À � x xƒ � � � � d � 0 þ � 0þ � � 3 ƒQð � ßß � !ðÿ � � � ? ÿÿÿ•ÿÿÿ•ÿÿÿ•ÿÿÿ•ÿÿÿ•ÿÿÿ•ÿÿÿ•Îfïÿÿ �
Blood Risk�Brian Coffey (Dean
K o o n t z ) � B u d d y þ ÿ � � � � à … Ÿ ò ù O h � « ‘ � + ' ³ Ù 0 ˜ � � � ˜ �   � ´ � À � ä � ð � ü � � � � � , �
H �
T �



` � l � x � � € � � ˆ � � • � � ä �
Blood Risk�loo�Brian Coffey (Dean Koontz)�ria�ria
Normal.doty�Buddy.d�4dd�Microsoft Word
1 0 . 0 @ ú � ' ­ @ @ ¬ Ù Ó � • Ã � @ ô ž ‹ # ž Ã � � � � B • � ù o � � þ ÿ � � � � � Õ Í Õ œ . � � “ — � + , ù ® 0 ø



� h � p � € � ˆ � • � ˜
  � ¨ � ° � ¸ À



× � ä � � B u d d y D k � U � �
� � 0 þ � � { �

� �
Blood Risk



� � � T i t e l � � � � � � � � � �



� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � ­
!"#$%&'()*+,-./0123456789:;<=>?@ABCDEFGHIJKLMNOPQRSTUVWXYZ[\]^_`abcdefghijklmn
opqrstuvwxyz{|}~•€•‚ƒ„…†‡ˆ‰Š‹Œ•Ž••‘’“”•–—˜™š›œ•žŸ ¡¢£¤¥¦§¨©ª«¬­®¯°±²³´µ¶·¸¹º»¼
½¾¿ÀÁÂÃÄÅÆÇÈÉÊËÌÍÎÏÐÑÒÓÔÕÖ×ØÙÚÛÜÝÞßàáâãäåæçèéêëìíîïðñòóôõö÷øùúûüýþÿ��� � � � � � � � �
� � � � � � �
�
�



� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � ­ �
� ! � " � # � $ � % � & � ' � ( � ) � * � + � , � - � . � / � 0 � 1 � 2 � 3 � 4 � 5 � 6 � 7 � 8 � 9 � : � ; � < � = � > � ? � @ � A � B � C � D � E � F � G
� H � I � J � K � L � M � N � O � P � Q � R � S � T � U � V � W � X � Y � Z � [ � \ � ] � ^ � _ � ` � a � b � c � d � e � f � g � h � i � j � k � l � m � n
� o � p � q � r � s � t � u � v � w � x � y � z � { � | � } � ~ � • � € � • � ‚ � ƒ � „ � … � † � ‡ � ˆ � ‰ � Š � ‹ � Œ � • � Ž � • � • � ‘ � ’ � “ � ” � •
� – � — � ˜ � ™ � š � › � œ � • � ž � Ÿ �   � ¡ � ¢ � £ � ¤ � ¥ � ¦ � § � ¨ � © � ª � « � ¬ � ­ � ® � ¯ � ° � ± � ² � ³ � ´ � µ � ¶ � · � ¸ � ¹ � º � » � ¼
� ½ � ¾ � ¿ � À � Á � Â � Ã � Ä � Å � Æ � Ç � È � É � Ê � Ë � Ì � Í � Î � Ï � Ð � Ñ � Ò � Ó � Ô � Õ � Ö � × � Ø � Ù � Ú � Û � Ü � Ý � Þ � ß � à � á � â � ã
� ä � å � æ � ç � è � é � ê � ë � ì � í � î � ï � ð � ñ � ò � ó � ô � õ � ö � ÷ � ø � ù � ú � û � ü � ý � þ � ÿ � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
�
�
�



� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � ­ �
� ! � " � # � $ � % � & � ' � ( � ) � * � + � , � - � . � / � 0 � 1 � 2 � 3 � 4 � 5 � 6 � 7 � 8 � 9 � : � ; � < � = � > � ? � @ � A � B � C � D � E � F � G
� H � I � J � K � L � M � N � O � P � Q � R � S � T � U � V � W � X � Y � Z � [ � \ � ] � ^ � _ � ` � a � b � c � d � e � f � g � h � i � j � k � l � m � n
� o � p � q � r � s � t � u � v � w � x � y � z � { � | � } � ~ � • � € � • � ‚ � ƒ � „ � … � þ ÿ ÿ ÿ ‡ � ˆ � ‰ � Š � ‹ � Œ � • � Ž � • � • � ‘ � ’ � “ � ”
� • � – � — � ˜ � ™ � š � › � œ � • � ž � Ÿ �   � ¡ � ¢ � £ � ¤ � ¥ � ¦ � § � ¨ � © � ª � « � ¬ � ­ � ® � ¯ � ° � ± � ² � ³ � ´ � µ � ¶ � · � ¸ � ¹ � º � »
� ¼ � ½ � ¾ � ¿ � À � Á � Â � Ã � Ä � Å � Æ � Ç � È � É � Ê � Ë � Ì � Í � Î � Ï � Ð � Ñ � Ò � Ó � Ô � Õ � Ö � × � Ø � Ù � Ú � Û � Ü � Ý � Þ � ß � à � á � â
� ã � ä � å � æ � ç � è � é � ê � ë � ì � í � î � ï � ð � ñ � ò � ó � ô � õ � ö � ÷ � ø � ù � ú � û � ü � ý � þ � ÿ � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �
�
�
�



� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � ­ �
� ! � " � # � $ � % � & � ' � ( � ) � * � + � , � - � . � / � 0 � 1 � 2 � 3 � 4 � 5 � 6 � 7 � 8 � 9 � : � ; � < � = � > � ? � @ � A � B � C � D � E � F � G
� H � I � J � K � L � M � N � O � P � Q � R � S � T � U � V � W � X � Y � Z � [ � \ � ] � ^ � _ � þ ÿ ÿ ÿ a � b � c � d � e � f � g � h � i � j � k � l � m
� n � o � p � q � r � s � t � u � v � w � x � y � z � { � | � } � ~ � • � € � • � ‚ � ƒ � „ � … � † � ‡ � ˆ � ‰ � Š � ‹ � Œ � • � Ž � • � • � ‘ � ’ � “ � ”
� • � – � — � ˜ � ™ � š � › � œ � • � ž � Ÿ �   � ¡ � ¢ � £ � ¤ � ¥ � ¦ � § � ¨ � © � ª � « � ¬ � ­ � ® � ¯ � ° � ± � ² � ³ � ´ � µ � ¶ � · � ¸ � ¹ � º � »
� ¼ � ½ � ¾ � ¿ � À � Á � Â � Ã � Ä � Å � Æ � Ç � È � É � Ê � Ë � Ì � Í � Î � Ï � Ð � Ñ � Ò � Ó � Ô � Õ � Ö � × � Ø � Ù � Ú � Û � Ü � Ý � Þ � ß � à � á � â
�ã �ä �þÿÿÿæ �ç �è �é �ê �ë �ì �þÿÿÿî �ï �ð �ñ �ò �ó �ô �þÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿýÿÿÿþ
�þÿÿÿþÿÿÿRoot Entry� � �ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ� � �ÀF Çú§#žÃ � � �€Data
� � ÿ ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ† � ! ³ � 1 Table � � � � ÿ ÿ ÿÿ` � � � � W o rdDocument � � � � � ÿ ÿ ÿÿ(
��SummaryInformation(��ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿå���DocumentSummaryInformation8���ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿí
���CompObj��ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿjÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ�þÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ýÿÿÿþÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ
ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ�þÿ�
ÿÿÿÿ� �ÀF�Microsoft Word-dokument
MSWordDoc�Word.Document.8ô9²q


